NEW JERSEY POLLUTANT DISCHARGE ELIMINATION SYSTEM

FY2024 ANNUAL FEE REPORT AND ASSESSMENT OF FEES

PROPOSAL DOCUMENT



NEW JERSEY DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION COMMISSIONER SHAWN M. LATOURETTE

TABLE OF CONTENTS

| INTRODUCTION | 1 |
|---|------------|
| NJPDES BUDGET PROPOSAL | 2 |
| Budget Summary | 2 |
| Work-Years | 2 |
| Personnel Costs | 3 |
| Operating Costs | 3 |
| NJPDES FEE ASSESSMENT METHODOLOGY | 5 |
| Minimum Fee Schedule | 5 |
| Permit Fee Schedule and Environmental Impact Calculations | 6 |
| ACTUAL EXPENDITURES AND FEE COLLECTIONS FOR PREVIOUS FISCAL YEARS | 8 |
| Actual Expenditures | 8 |
| Fee Collections | 9 |
| NJPDES PERMIT PROGRAM | 10 |
| NJPDES Permit Program Significant Activities and Accomplishments | 10 |
| Enforcement Activities | 15 |
| APPENDIX A: NJPDES Regulations at N.J.A.C. 7:14A-3.1 | 16 |
| APPENDIX B: Minimum Fee Schedule | 30 |
| APPENDIX C: NJPDES Program Workplans | 33 |
| APPENDIX D: NJPDES Budget | 36 |
| APPENDIX E: Fee Schedules | 38 |
| Municipal Surface Water | 39 |
| Industrial Surface Water | 4 4 |
| Significant Indirect Users | 50 |
| Residuals | 53 |
| Groundwater | 56 |
| Stormwater (Non-5G2) | 77 |
| Stormwater (5G2 Permits) | 100 |

INTRODUCTION

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection ("Department") is responsible for administering the New Jersey Pollutant Discharge Elimination System ("NJPDES") program that regulates the discharge of pollutants to the surface and ground waters of the State. The Department's authority is derived from the New Jersey Water Pollution Control Act, N.J.S.A. 58:10A-1 et seq. ("State Act"), pursuant to which New Jersey qualifies, and has primary responsibility under the Federal Water Pollution Control Act (33 U.S.C. 1251 et seq.), for the administration of the NJPDES permitting program.

The NJPDES program rules are set forth at N.J.A.C. 7:14A. All persons who wish to discharge wastewater in the State or dispose of residuals generated from treatment systems are required to obtain a NJPDES discharge permit from the Department. Pursuant to Section 9 of the State Act and consistent with responsibilities negotiated during establishment of New Jersey's Memorandum of Agreement delegation agreement to implement the NPDES program, the Department is authorized to "establish and charge reasonable annual administrative fees, which fees shall be based upon, and shall not exceed, the estimated cost of processing, monitoring and administering the NJPDES permits." Fees are assessed to cover the Department's costs to issue and manage NJPDES permits. The NJPDES budget and fee schedule covers activities including, but not limited to, the review of NJPDES permit applications, the development of specific permit terms and conditions, evaluating compliance with the terms and conditions of each NJPDES permit, conducting compliance inspections and providing for the general administrative costs of the NJPDES program including regulatory support, data processing, and budgeting. N.J.S.A. 58:10A-10 provides the Department with the authority to seek civil administrative penalties for failure to pay assessed NJPDES permit fees.

NJPDES BUDGET PROPOSAL

The NJPDES Program encompasses both permitting and enforcement activities, as well as other program support. Permitting activities include developing, issuing, monitoring and administering NJPDES permits. Enforcement activities include inspections and, when appropriate, follow up activities to gain permit compliance. Examples of other program support includes water quality monitoring and standards assessment and information technology support. The total Water Pollution Control (WPC) budget consists of the NJPDES and Enforcement Services budgets that are funded by State appropriations given at the start of the State fiscal year. All fees collected are deposited directly into the General Fund within the Department of the Treasury. Similarly, all penalties collected are also deposited into the General Fund.

Budget Summary

The total costs as they pertain to NJPDES permitted facilities in the workplan and the NJPDES program are presented in Appendix C and D, respectively. For this fiscal year, the total costs for program activities funded through NJPDES permit fees is \$21.87 million; an increase of \$1.64 million (8.1%) from the previous budget year.

COMPARISON OF NJPDES SERVICES BUDGETS

| | FISCAL YEAR | | | | | |
|-----------------------|---------------------|--------------|--------------|--------------|--|--|
| | 2021 2022 2023 2024 | | | | | |
| TOTAL WORK-YEARS | 111.3 | 120.9 | 110.77 | 114.34 | | |
| TOTAL PERSONNEL COSTS | \$17,555,534 | \$18,731,159 | \$18,508,751 | \$19,768,806 | | |
| TOTAL OPERATING COSTS | \$1,512,144 | \$1,670,214 | \$1,721,561 | \$2,105,343 | | |
| TOTAL PROGRAM COSTS | \$19,067,678 | \$20,401,373 | \$20,230,312 | \$21,874,149 | | |

Work-Years

The NJPDES budget is expected to cover the costs of 114.34 positions assigned to the NJPDES program; an increase of 3.57 work years (3.2%) from the previous budget cycle. This includes 76.19 work years assigned to the NJPDES permitting programs, 32.0 assigned to the Water Compliance and Enforcement Element and 6.15 to other DEP units. The Department has included detailed workplans for the various program categories in Appendix B. The expected outputs for FY2024 are based upon current staffing.

COMPARISON OF NJPDES RELATED STAFFING LEVELS

| | FISCAL YEAR | | | | |
|---------------------------|-------------|--------|--------|--------|--|
| PROGRAM | 2021 | 2022 | 2023 | 2024 | |
| SURFACE WATER MUNICIPAL | 32.95 | 36.18 | 31.92 | 29.24 | |
| SURFACE WATER INDUSTRIAL | 13.60 | 13.18 | 12.85 | 13.01 | |
| STORMWATER | 25.85 | 21.43 | 23.78 | 24.39 | |
| GROUNDWATER | 10.55 | 8.76 | 9.68 | 10.85 | |
| SIGNIFICANT INDIRECT USER | 2.94 | 3.25 | 4.54 | 4.85 | |
| ENFORCEMENT | 25.40 | 38.10 | 28.00 | 32.00 | |
| TOTAL | 111.29 | 120.90 | 110.77 | 114.34 | |

Personnel Costs

The current average salary cost for each position in the NJPDES program is \$81,672; a decrease of \$1,339 (1.6%) from the previous budget cycle. The average salary cost for FY2024 has been determined based upon the anticipated salary costs as of January 1, 2024.

A fringe benefit rate of 77.15 percent has been established by the Department of Treasury's Office of Management and Budget (OMB). The fringe rate represents the Department's charges for the following benefits: pension, health benefits including prescription drug and dental care program, workers compensation, unemployment insurance, temporary disability insurance, unused sick leave, FICA and Medicare.

An indirect cost rate of 19.5 percent of salary plus fringe has been established by the Department of Environmental Protection. The indirect cost rate represents the Department's charges for management and administrative costs (e.g. utility costs, building rent and lease costs, management and administrative salary and non-salary costs, etc...). This rate also factors in the Department's share of Statewide indirect costs as allocated by the Office of Management and Budget.

COMPARISON OF AVERAGE SALARY COSTS, FRINGE BENEFIT RATES AND INDIRECT RATES

| | FISCAL YEAR | | | | | |
|---|---------------------|----------|----------|----------|--|--|
| PROGRAM | 2021 2022 2023 2024 | | | | | |
| Average Salary Cost for NJPDES position | \$84,229 | \$80,234 | \$83,011 | \$81,672 | | |
| Fringe Benefit Rate | 53.25% | 61.05% | 68.45% | 77.15% | | |
| Indirect Rate | 22.20% | 19.90% | 19.50% | 19.50% | | |

Operating Costs

The Department has included \$2.11 million for non-salary costs. This is an increase of \$0.38 million (22.3%) from the previous year. Routine operational costs include material and supply costs, cost for non-personnel services, and maintenance and fixed charges. *Material and supply costs* include those associated with printing/office supplies, medical/education, household/security/clothing, and other materials and supplies. *Non-personnel service costs* include those for travel, telephone, postage, information systems support, professional services, and training. These costs also include those for legal assistance provided by the Division of Law and Public Safety and the Office of Administrative Law (OAL). *Maintenance and fixed charges* include costs associated with maintenance equipment, central motor pool rentals, and other rentals.

NJPDES OPERATING FUNDS BUDGET SUMMARY FOR CURRENT FISCAL YEAR

| | NJPDES ENFORCEMENT WATER POLLUTION COSTS | NJPDES PERMITTING SERVICES COSTS | TOTAL NJPDES OPERATING COSTS |
|-------------------------------|--|---|---------------------------------------|
| Materials and Supplies | \$23,403 | \$51,000 | \$74,403 |
| Services Other Than Personnel | \$378,746 | \$1,509,000 | \$1,887,746 |
| Maintenance and Fixed Charges | \$113,194 | \$30,000 | \$143,194 |
| TOTALS: | \$515,343 | \$1,590,000 | \$2,105,343 |

COMPARISON OF OPERATING COSTS

| | FISCAL YEAR | | | | | |
|--|-------------|-------------|-------------|-------------|--|--|
| PROGRAM | 2021 | 2022 | 2023 | 2024 | | |
| NJPDES Enforcement Water Pollution Costs | \$339,144 | \$408,214 | \$414,561 | \$515,343 | | |
| NJPDES Permitting Services Costs | \$1,173,000 | \$1,262,000 | \$1,307,000 | \$1,590,000 | | |
| TOTAL | \$1,512,144 | \$1,670,214 | \$1,721,561 | \$2,105,343 | | |

NJPDES FEE ASSESSMENT METHODOLOGY

The Department first established a fee assessment program in 1981. Individual permit fees were based on the facility's potential environmental impact, the billing rate for the category of discharge, and the minimum fee for the category of discharge. The billing rate for each category of discharge is determined annually by subtracting the total minimum fees paid by the permittees in the category of discharge from the total budget for the category of discharge, and then dividing that value by the sum of the calculated environmental impact potentials for all of the dischargers within the category.

The fee schedule is assessed in accordance with current rules. A copy of the current fee regulations is included in Appendix A. This year the percentage of the NJPDES program budget derived from the assessment of minimum fees is 45% of the total program costs, which also includes fringe, indirect and operating costs. The remaining percentage of the NJPDES program costs will continue to be assessed in a manner proportionate to the relative environmental impact potential of the permittee's discharge, pursuant to the fee assessment formula at N.J.A.C. 7:14A-3.1(c) through (g). If a NJPDES permit identifies more than one discharge category, a fee is assessed for each category.

For the FY2024 assessment, the Department offset a portion (i.e. \$0.1 million) of program costs with available revenue generated from application fees for the Stormwater Construction NJPDES permits.

Minimum Fee Schedule

Minimum fees are calculated using the procedures specified in N.J.A.C. 7:14A-3.1(a)9iii and the below equation:

Minimum Fee = (Hours x Cost Per Hour) / 5

The following addition(s) has been made to the minimum fee schedule.

- The Wood Waste Recycling and Leaf Composting (WRC) master general permit was issued on November 25, 2022 with an effective date of January 1, 2023. This permit regulates stormwater discharges from facilities engaged in wood waste processing and leaf composting activities. The minimum fee for this permit was calculated to be \$3,100, when rounded to the nearest \$50 increment, using the following inputs:
 - The total Hours allocated by the Department on the administration, including permit issuance, inspection and data management for a typical permit in this category is 163.2 hours over a five year period.
 - The total personnel Cost Per Hour, including fringe benefits and indirect costs, is equal to \$95 per hour.

After a review of the estimated costs of processing, monitoring, and administering the WRC permit, the Department has determined it appropriate to not assess a fee to WRC permittees which also hold a Tier A MS4 (R9) Master General Permit (i.e. NJ0141852). Due to the related nature of these permits and permittees, administration of the WRC permit for dischargers holding a Tier A MS4 permit is minimal. The Department has determined that the work effort involved with administering these dischargers' WRC permit authorization is adequately covered by their annual R9 permit fee, and charging these dischargers a fee for the WRC permit would result in an inappropriate duplication of fees.

The following deletions have been made to the minimum fee schedule:

"Residuals – Category 04 Individual permit" - The program no longer issues Residuals Category 04
 Individual Permits and currently does not have any permits under this category that are effective. As such the minmum fee row, and associated footnote, has been deleted from Table III of N.J.A.C. 7:14A-3.

The following modifications have been made to the minimum fee schedule:

• "Residuals – General Permit (ZG and 4G)" - The Residuals Reed Beds (4G) Master General Permit is no longer effective and, as a result, the program no longer issues general permit authorizations under this

permit. As such, this Permit Fee Category description has been modified to "Residuals – General Permit (ZG)".

The minimum fee schedule for this fiscal year is summarized in Appendix B.

Permit Fee Schedule and Environmental Impact Calculations

For this fiscal year, the total amount to be assessed through NJPDES permit fees is \$21.77 million. These NJPDES fees cover the period July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2024. Fees are assessed based on the minimum fee for each facility and the facility's potential impact on the environment. The environmental impact fee component is calculated in accordance with the NJPDES regulations in N.J.A.C. 7:14A-3.1 (see Appendix A). The minimum fee is added to the fee calculated based on the environmental impact potential of the discharge. Below is a summary of the permit fees assessed.

- Municipal Surface Water Permit Fees The total amount of fees to be assessed for municipal surface
 water permits is \$7,438,336. Minimum fees from 214 municipal facilities will generate \$1,711,350 (23%) of
 this total billing. This year's environmental impact portion of the fee is based on the loadings of BOD, COD
 or CBOD reported during the period January 1, 2022 through December 31, 2022.
- Industrial Surface Water Permit Fees The total amount of fees to be assessed for industrial surface water permits is \$4,487,436. Minimum fees from 263 industrial facilities will provide \$908,850 (20%) of the total billings. This year's fees are based on the loadings for all limited pollutants reported during the period January 1, 2022 through December 31, 2022 and the risk factor associated with each parameter. As in years past, where a facility's discharge is limited for BOD, COD and/or TOC, the Department is using the discharger's BOD loading for the pollutant loading calculation, rather than the oxygen demand parameter discharged in greatest quantity, provided the facility is meeting whole effluent toxicity limits.
- Stormwater Permitting Program Fees The total amount of stormwater fees to be assessed from 3128 stormwater permits is \$5,314,600. These facilities are not subject to an environmental impact calculation. Fees for Stormwater General and Individual Permits are set in the NJPDES Rules (N.J.A.C. 7:14A-3.1 Table III.
- Ground Water and Operating Landfill Permit Fees The total amount of fees to be assessed for ground water discharge and operating landfill permits is \$3,061,887. Minimum fees from 1164 DGW and landfill permits will provide \$1,393,150 (45%) of the total billings. Fees for operational groundwater permits are determined upon the facility's pollutant potential (for example, hazardous vs. non-hazardous waste) and discharge control factors (for example, lined vs. non-lined lagoons). The operational groundwater and landfill permits are now assessed together resulting in one rate to be used for both types of permits.
- Significant Indirect Users (SIU's) The total amount of fees to be assessed for significant indirect user permits is \$1,289,390. Minimum fees from 71 facilities will provide a total of \$385,250 (30%) of the total billings. The environmental impact calculation for SIU permits is based on the total weighted loading of all limited pollutants discharged during the period January 1, 2022 through December 31, 2022 and the risk categories for SIUs. These risk categories are specified in Table I of N.J.A.C. 7:14A-3.1 entitled, "Indirect Users".
- **Residuals** The Department will assess fees totaling \$182,500 to 83 facilities which handle, distribute and land apply sludge. These facilities are charged applicable minimum fees and are not subject to an environmental impact calculation.

A summary of the total fee assessments and rate calculations are provided in the table below. In addition, proposed fee schedules for each permitted facility under the various discharge categories are included in Appendix E. Any questions concerning fee assessments for individual facilities should be directed to the NJPDES Fee Management Unit within the Division of Water Quality at (609) 984-4428.

PROPOSED NJPDES FEE SCHEDULES AND RATES

| Program | Total Assessment | Total Fees for Facilities at Maximum | Total Minimum Fees | Total Minimum Fees for Facilities at Maximum | Total Environmental Value (EV) | Total EV for Facilities at Maximum | Rate |
|---------------------------|---------------------|--|--------------------------|--|--------------------------------------|--|-----------------------|
| | [a] | [b] | [c] | [d] | [e] | [f] | [(a-b-(c-d)) / (e-f)] |
| SURFACE WATER MUNICIPAL | \$7,438,336 | \$2,231,501 | \$1,744,800 | \$33,450 | 47670.40906 | 31134.16667 | 211.3833 |
| SURFACE WATER INDUSTRIAL | \$4,487,436 | \$1,346,231 | \$938,700 | \$29,850 | 385684.6565 | 231304.6381 | 14.4601 |
| STORMWATER | \$5,314,600 | | \$5,314,600 | | | | |
| GROUNDWATER | \$3,061,887 | \$0 | \$1,393,150 | \$0 | 1320474 | 0 | 1.2637 |
| SIGNIFICANT INDIRECT USER | \$1,289,390 | \$515,756 | \$408,250 | \$23,000 | 23161.44629 | 17081.27436 | 63.8772 |
| RESIDUALS | \$182,500 | | \$182,500 | | | | |
| Totals | \$21,774,149 | \$4,093,488 | \$9,982,000 | \$86,300 | 1776990.512 | 279520.0791 | |

ACTUAL EXPENDITURES AND FEE COLLECTIONS FOR PREVIOUS FISCAL YEARS

The actual costs for FY2022 and FY2023 are as reported by the New Jersey Comprehensive Financial System (NJCFS). The fringe benefit rate and indirect cost rate established by the Department of Treasury and the Department of Environmental Protection respectively, were added to the total salary cost to obtain total personnel costs. Operating costs for both these fiscal years were charged against the NJPDES Account as reported by NJCFS.

Actual Expenditures

For State Budget purposes, the Water Pollution Control Program includes the Clean Water Enforcement Program, the NJPDES Program and the Treatment Works Approval Program. The total cost (not including fringe benefit and indirect costs) to administer the Water Pollution Control Program by the Department during the period July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023 (FY2023) was \$17,491,756 and during the period of July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2022 (FY2022) was \$16,356,589. The program expenditures are presented below.

RESOURCE/EXPENDITURE ANALYSIS WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PROGRAM

| | FY2023 | FY2022 |
|--|---------------|--|
| Resources | | |
| Appropriations: | \$14,811,000 | \$14,642,000 |
| Additional Appropriations (Excess Receipts): | \$2,099,859 | \$3,496,830 |
| Credits: | \$790,003 | \$1,083,990 |
| Transfers: | (\$1,181,671) | (\$1,175,340) |
| Re-appropriated: | \$9,854,440 | \$7,438,332 |
| Reverted and/or Lapsed: | (\$16,812) | \$3,822 |
| Additional Appropriations (Supplemental): | \$577,000 | \$729,000 |
| Budget Authority Reserved: | \$0 | \$226,433 |
| TOTAL RESOURCES: | \$26,933,819 | \$26,445,068 |
| Expenditures | | |
| Salary Costs: | \$14,139,482 | \$13,855,270 |
| Encumbered Operating Costs: | \$235,607 | \$885,555 |
| Expended Operating Costs: | \$3,116,667 | \$1,615,764 |
| TOTAL EXPENDITURES: | \$17,491,756 | \$16,356,589 |
| BALANCE | \$9,442,063 | \$10,088,479 |
| Off Budget Items | | |
| Additional Revenue: | \$6,289,000 | \$5,958,000 |
| Fringe Benefit Costs: | (\$9,678,476) | (\$8,458,642) |
| Indirect Costs: | (\$4,644,502) | (\$4,440,468) |
| TOTAL OFF BUDGET COSTS: | (\$8,033,978) | (\$6,941,110) |
| TOTAL OFF BUDGLE COSTS. | (\$0,000,810) | (\$\psi, \frac{\psi}{24} \cdot 1, \cdot 1 \cdot 0) |

Fee Collections

The Department continues to pursue remaining overdue fee balances from prior years. The Department sent second and third notices to all permittees with potentially overdue fees up through and including fiscal year 2023. Additionally, some of the delinquent facilities have been referred to a collection agency. Adjustments for calculation errors, overpayments, previously unposted payments, duplicate or erroneous bills, and uncollectable bills are accounted for. Following is a summary of the collection status for this effort as of October 16, 2023:

NJPDES FEE COLLECTION STATUS SUMMARY

| Billing Fiscal Year | Initial Billing | Billing Adjustment | Adjusted Billing | Paid YTD | Outstanding Balance | Percent Paid |
|---------------------|--------------------|-----------------------|---------------------|--------------|------------------------|-----------------|
| 2023 | \$20,135,312 | (\$164,121) | \$19,971,191 | \$19,221,393 | \$749,798 | 96.2% |
| 2022 | \$20,306,374 | (\$172,119) | \$20,134,255 | \$19,568,854 | \$565,401 | 97.2% |
| 2021 | \$18,972,677 | (\$116,009) | \$18,856,668 | \$18,201,125 | \$655,543 | 96.5% |

Further actions to collect delinquent fees may include issuance of Administrative Orders with Civil Penalties by the Department's Water Compliance and Enforcement Element and/or referral of the delinquent facilities to a collection agency.

NJPDES PERMIT PROGRAM

The NJPDES permitting program regulates all discharges of wastewater and stormwater to the surface and ground waters of the State and for residuals generated from treatment systems. This Program also regulates industrial wastewater discharges from Significant Indirect Users ("SIU") to Domestic Treatment Works. The permit process involves pre-application conferences, application tracking, administrative and technical review of the permit applications, preparation of a detailed fact sheet on the facility and the permitted discharge activities, the development of technology and water quality based effluent limitations for conventional, non-conventional and toxic pollutants (including whole effluent toxicity), applicable anti-degradation and anti-backsliding analyses, monitoring requirements, site inspections, permit coordination, public hearings, review of public comments and agency responses, permit issuance, and responses to requests for stay of permit conditions and adjudicatory hearings. In addition, the program provides direct assistance to its regulated community with reviews of toxicity testing results; calculation of water quality based effluent limits utilizing computer models; reviews of sludge quality reports; oversight and audits of Delegated Industrial Pretreatment Programs, and municipal stormwater management programs; overseeing the installation of groundwater monitoring wells and development of facility specific groundwater protection plans; and development and implementation of electronic services and other tools. The program also provides technical permit support on enforcement matters.

NJPDES Permit Program Significant Activities and Accomplishments

Issuance of NJPDES Combined Sewer Overflow (CSO) Permits

The Division of Water Quality has issued six draft and two final NJPDES CSO permit renewals as posted on the Division of Water Quality website. These permits are issued to CSO permittees which include municipalities with combined sewer systems as well as sewage treatment plants that accept combined sewage. These permit renewals incorporate implementation schedules from the coordinated CSO Long Term Control Plans (LTCPs) that were required to be submitted under the previous NJPDES permits as issued in 2015. LTCPs are complex submissions that list the projects and schedules to be used to address and reduce combined sewer overflow discharges in accordance with the Federal CSO Control Policy and NJPDES Regulations. The LTCPs and the Department's technical comments are also posted on the Division of Water Quality website to ensure public transparency.

Virtual public hearings (afternoon and evening sessions) were held subsequent to the issuance of each draft permit where opening information was read in both English and Spanish. The Division of Water Quality also established a minimum 60-day public comment period to ensure adequate time for public comments given the many interested stakeholders and complexity of the issue. A wide distribution list was utilized to provide notice of the issuance of the permits as well as notice of the public hearings.

The Division of Water Quality continues to attend external meetings with permittees on project schedules and available funding packages and also meets with interested third parties to ensure that information regarding the status of these reviews is available. These efforts, including web posting of important information, are meant to actively encourage public input and engagement as required by the permits.

Issuance of Final Master Consolidated School General Permit

The program issued the Final Master Consolidated School General Permit on October 26, 2022, effective January 1, 2023. This general permit authorizes the discharge of treated domestic wastewater from on-site school facility treatment plants to surface waters of the state. School facilities covered under this general permit are similar with respect to being small discharge quantities, seasonal in nature, and with having no off-site contributions to the treatment plants. A total of 22 individual authorizations were issued to each of the school facilities covered under this master permit prior to the effective date of the permit.

Issuance of Final Master Consolidated Potable Water Treatment Plant General Permit

The program issued the Final Master Consolidated Potable Water Treatment Plant Permit on May 16, 2023, effective July 1, 2023. This general permit authorizes the discharge of waters generated from potable water treatment plants into surface waters of the state. Potable water treatment plant facilities covered under this general permit provide potable water for domestic and industrial use after appropriate treatment. The nature

of the operations at the treatment plants and the type of wastewater discharged are substantially similar. A total of 20 individual authorizations were issued under this master permit prior to the effective date of the permit.

NJPDES Discharge to Surface Water Strategy for Per- and Polyfluoroaklyl substances (PFAS)

The Department required all industrial NJPDES dischargers to surface water and significant indirect users to complete a "PFAS Source Evaluation and Reductions Requirement Survey" to evaluate the use of products or production of materials containing PFAS and which may end up in the effluent/wastewater produced at the permitted facility. As a follow-up to this completed survey, the Department requires these dischargers to collect samples of effluent to analyze for PFAS. These data requests were sent on August 18, 2021, March 23, 2022 and October 5, 2022. Based upon the results of this monitoring data, the Department has modified certain permits to include PFAS monitoring to assess any levels that may be present.

<u>Maintenance of Low Backlog for Significant Industrial User Permits and Continued Conduct of Pretreatment</u> Audits

The Pretreatment Unit continues to perform its function in the issuance and management of Significant Industrial User NJPDES permits as well as oversight of the Industrial Pretreatment program. The percent of Significant Industrial User (SIU) expired permits was less than 12% in June 2023. The Pretreatment Unit continues to conduct administrative and technical reviews of annual reports and pretreatment audits through a combination of on-site and virtual meetings.

SQAR General Permits

The Department administers an extensive regulatory program for the use and management of residuals generated by domestic and industrial treatment works. All treatment works with a discharge, regulated under N.JA.C. 7:14A must have permits that implement the applicable technical standards for residuals management.

During FY2023, the Department issued the renewal of the Master General Permit for Domestic Sludge Quality - Category S3G. The Master General Permit for Domestic Sludge Quality - Category S3G implements the provisions of the Sludge Quality Assurance Regulations for residual quality and quantity monitoring for Domestic Treatment Works that have a permitted flow from 1.0 to 0.999 MGD. Fifty-seven (57) authorizations were issued under this Master General Permit.

PFAS Modification to Ground Water Permits and Guidance

The Bureau of Ground Water, Residuals, and Permit Administration's (BGRPA) Ground Water Unit issued 30 NJPDES-DGW permit actions (Major Modifications or Renewals) to incorporate discharge monitoring for the PFAS chemicals for which a New Jersey Ground Water Standard has been adopted (PFNA, PFOA, and PFOS). This data will help identify the scope of PFAS in the waste stream of NJPDES-DGW permits and will assist the Department in determining its future focus and/or direction in addressing this evolving issue.

In order to aid permittees with the proper submission of PFAS data in accordance with their NJPDES Discharge to Ground Water (DGW) permit, the BGRPA Ground Water Unit developed a Frequently Asked Questions document that addresses common issues with data submission. Issues addressed included, but were not limited to, certified laboratories, methods of analysis, and PFAS unit conversions. The group also reached out to each individual facility requiring assistance based on incorrect data submissions. Corrected data was resubmitted by the permittees and this outreach has led to the reduced submission of inaccurate PFAS data.

Issuance of New Master Farm Labor Housing General Permit and Guidance

On April 28, 2023, the Bureau of Ground Water, Residuals, and Permit Administration's (BGRPA) Ground Water Unit issued the New Master Farm Labor Housing General Permit (GFLH) with an effective date of June 1, 2023. The GFLH authorizes the discharge of sanitary sewage to ground water from the wastewater generating activities associated with the housing of farm laborers utilizing individual subsurface sewage disposal systems (commonly called septic systems). This permit is a result of extensive coordination with the

Department of Agriculture and months of outreach to the farm community. The issuance of the GFLH moves farms one step closer to ensuring that temporary labor housing on farms is properly permitted and is conducted in a manner that is protective of human health and the environment.

In order to aid permittees in understanding the requirements of the GFLH, the BGRPA Ground Water Unit developed a Frequently Asked Questions document that addresses common questions and concerns. Questions addressed included, but were not limited to, eligibility, design volume calculations, parameters of concern, and monitoring frequency. In addition to continued outreach with farmers, the FAQ has provided an additional resource for perspective permittees on obtaining authorization.

Alternate Design Treatment Works Approvals

The Bureau of Ground Water, Residuals, and Permit Administration's (BGRPA) Onsite Unit issued a total of 73 Alternate Design Treatment Works Approval (TWA) determinations. These determinations included technical reviews of each proposed project to ensure the protection of human health and the environment.

The Onsite Unit also reviewed and listed four (4) additional Advanced Wastewater Pretreatment Devices on the List of Applicable Advanced Wastewater Pretreatment Device Manufacturers pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:9A-8.3. By listing these products, New Jersey Health Department's and prospective users of these products can be assured that the technology design meets New Jersey Standards for Individual Subsurface Sewage Disposal Systems. The listings also widen the universe of available treatment technologies in New Jersey.

MS4 Municipal Tier reassignments

On July 1, 2022, the Municipal Stormwater Permitting Unit issued Notification of Reassignment from Tier B to Tier A letters to all 101 Tier B municipalities, and subsequently held an outreach session for the Tier B permittees to discuss the reasons for the reassignments and answer questions. The reassignments were based on the Department's reassessment of all municipal MS4 permittees as required by federal regulations. The process involved an in-depth investigation into existing surface water quality impairments, approved Total Maximum Daily Loads (that had been developed for some impaired waters) and changes in population within urbanized areas. Based upon this reassessment, the Department determined that all 101 Tier B municipalities required reassignment to Tier A due to these water quality reasons, and 11 of the Tier B towns also required reassignment due to increases in population in urbanized areas.

The Municipal Stormwater Permitting unit conducted a reassessment of all municipal MS4 permittees as required by federal regulations. The process involved an in-depth investigation into existing stream impairments, approved TMDLs and changes in population sizes within urbanized areas. All 101 new Tier A municipalities were issued General Permit Authorizations under the January 1, 2023 Tier A permit renewal.

Renewal of the Tier A MS4 NJPDES Master General Permit

The Municipal Stormwater Permitting Unit renewed the draft and final statewide Tier A Master General permit on July 28, 2022 and December 1, 2022, respectively. The permit became effective on January 1, 2023. This permit regulates stormwater discharges to municipally owned and operated separate storm sewer systems for the original 456 Tier A municipalities and for the 101 previous Tier B municipalities that were reassigned to Tier A in 2022, for a total of 557 municipalities. This effort involved stakeholder meetings, outreach sessions, response to comments and creation of guidance and training materials. Some of the enhancements to this renewal permit include updated street sweeping requirements; new stormwater facilities mapping requirement; development of a Watershed Improvement Plan, updated requirements for maintenance yards; updated storm drain inlet, catch basin, conveyance and other stormwater facilities inspection, maintenance and cleaning requirements; addition of 2 new ordinance adoption requirements for Privately-Owned Salt Storage and Tree Removal/Replacement; addition of new deicing material management requirements; and improved training requirements.

Introduction and Management of the Tier A MS4 Stormwater Assistance Grant program

The Municipal Stormwater Permitting Unit developed and implemented a non-competitive grant program for all original and newly reassigned Tier A MS4 permittees with a total allocation of \$19,000,000 to be allocated during the calendar year 2023. Original Tier A permittees are eligible for \$25,000 each upon completion of their

initial application and their stormwater facilities mapping and new Tier A permittees are eligible for \$75,000 each upon completion of their initial application and their Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plans. The program was launched in March 2023 and had awarded \$6.78 million by the end of the fiscal year.

New Wood Waste Recycling and Leaf Composting Master General Permit

The Municipal and Industrial Stormwater Permitting Units issued the new Wood Waste Recycling and Leaf Composting (WRC) General Permit to regulate and authorize stormwater discharges from public and commercial entities that are actively involved in the processing of wood waste and/or leaf composting. The draft and final WRC permits were issued on July 22, 2022 and November 25, 2022, respectively. The final permit became effective on January 1, 2023. Outreach sessions were conducted on March 15 and 17, 2022. The Department issued 17 authorizations by the end of the fiscal year and expects to permit approximately 200 municipal and commercial entities under this general permit.

Issuance of Draft and Final Basic Industrial Stormwater General Permit (5G2) Renewal

The Industrial Stormwater Unit issued the draft and final versions of the renewal of the Basic Industrial Stormwater (5G2) General Permit on September 12, 2022, and January 12, 2023, respectively. The final permit became effective February 1, 2023. This general permit is available to regulated industrial facilities that have eliminated or can eliminate, within six months of authorization, all exposure of industrial materials or activities to stormwater.

Upon renewal of the 5G2 permit, approximately 1800 facilities' permit authorizations were automatically renewed. These updated authorizations were processed and sent to permittees during January and February 2023.

Stormwater Management Rule Amendments

The Stormwater Management Unit developed the proposal for the amendments to the Stormwater Management rules at N.J.A.C. 7:8 in support of the Inland Flood Protection Rules which were published in the New Jersey Register on December 5, 2022 and adopted on July 17, 2023. These amendments require, among other more minor amendments, that applicants design stormwater facilities with updated rainfall information and future rainfall increases expected due to climate change.

Stormwater Management Design Review Course Training (SWMDR)

The Stormwater Management Unit held two 12-hour SWMDR training sessions (over 4 days each) for municipal engineers and other reviewers who approve stormwater management facilities that qualify as major development under the municipal Stormwater Control Ordinances. Attendance at this training is required once per five years and 348 professional engineers and reviewers who review the stormwater management designs for major development projects were trained this year.

New Jersey Stormwater Best Management Practices (BMP) Manual Updates

The Stormwater Management Unit proposed revisions to Chapter 12 of the BMP Manual regarding soil testing and to Chapter 4 for Stormwater Pollutant Removal Criteria to coincide with the NJPACT rule amendments.

Stormwater Management Grant 2022

The Stormwater Management Unit worked to support the ongoing administration and review of 166 grant applications for the Stormwater Management Grant 2022. In June of 2023, 37 of these projects were selected to receive these competitive grants.

Manufactured Treatment Devices (MTDs)

The Stormwater Management Unit revised the laboratory protocol to assess total suspended solids (TSS) Removal for Manufactured Treatment Device (MTD) which was completed and published on April 25, 2023. Three new MTDs were certified and verified.

NJPDES Program Final Permit Outputs

| | Permit Type | FY2020 | FY2021 | FY2022 | FY2023 |
|------------------------------|--------------------------------------|--------|--------|--------|--------|
| | New (Individual) | 2 | 0 | 3 | 0 |
| Industrial | Renewal (Individual) | 16 | 6 | 16 | 20 |
| Permit Actions | Modifications (Individual & GPAs) | 26 | 41 | 35 | 32 |
| Actions | General Permit Authorizations (GPAs) | 79 | 99 | 29 | 54 |
| | Revocations (Individual & GPAs) | 17 | 44 | 22 | 22 |
| | TOTAL | 140 | 190 | 105 | 128 |
| | Permit Type | FY2020 | FY2021 | FY2022 | FY2023 |
| | New (Individual) | 0 | 0 | 1 | 0 |
| Municipal | Renewal (Individual) | 30 | 31 | 41 | 25 |
| Permit | Modifications (Individual & GPAs) | 34 | 8 | 9 | 4 |
| Actions | General Permit Authorizations (GPAs) | 0 | 0 | 0 | 21 |
| | Revocations (Individual & GPAs) | 0 | 1 | 1 | 0 |
| | TOTAL | 64 | 40 | 52 | 50 |
| | Permit Type | FY2020 | FY2021 | FY2022 | FY2023 |
| 0:: | New (Individual) | 5 | 2 | 3 | 2 |
| Significant Indirect User | Renewal (Individual) | 17 | 17 | 6 | 2 |
| Permit | Modifications (Individual) | 0 | 2 | 0 | 3 |
| Actions | Revocations (Individual) | 2 | 2 | 1 | 0 |
| | Emergency | 0 | 0 | 0 | 0 |
| | TOTAL | 24 | 23 | 10 | 7 |
| | Permit Type | FY2020 | FY2021 | FY2022 | FY2023 |
| Ground Water Permit | New (Individual) | 4 | 3 | 3 | 4 |
| | Renewal (Individual) | 77 | 52 | 19 | 12 |
| | Modifications (Individual & GPAs) | 7 | 18 | 5 | 29 |
| Actions | General Permit Authorizations (GPAs) | 39 | 12 | 17 | 12 |
| | Revocations (Individual & GPAs) | 5 | 5 | 8 | 7 |
| | TOTAL | 132 | 90 | 52 | 64 |
| | Permit Type | FY2020 | FY2021 | FY2022 | FY2023 |
| | New (Individual) | 2 | 3 | 1 | 0 |
| Residual | Renewal (Individual) | 1 | 4 | 2 | 2 |
| Permit Actions | Modifications (Individual & GPAs) | 0 | 4 | 0 | 0 |
| Actions | General Permit Authorizations (GPAs) | 131 | 240 | 113 | 70 |
| | Revocations (Individual & GPAs) | 2 | 4 | 6 | 5 |
| | TOTAL | 136 | 255 | 122 | 77 |
| | Permit Type | FY2020 | FY2021 | FY2022 | FY2023 |
| | New (Individual) | 1 | 4 | 3 | 4 |
| Stormwater | Renewal (Individual) | 5 | 6 | 5 | 4 |
| Permit Actions | Modifications (Individual & GPAs) | 4 | 1 | 1 | 4 |
| | General Permit Authorizations (GPAs) | 1,205 | 1,043 | 8,991 | 3,555 |
| | Revocations (Individual & GPAs) | 37 | 61 | 53 | 50 |
| | TOTAL | 1,252 | 1,115 | 9,053 | 3,617 |
| | GRAND TOTAL: | 1,748 | 1,713 | 9,394 | 3,943 |

Enforcement Activities

The Water Compliance and Enforcement Element monitors compliance with and enforces as necessary permits issued under the New Jersey Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NJPDES). In addition to the self-monitoring reports submitted by the permittee, periodic on-site compliance evaluation inspections are carried out by enforcement staff as a means to evaluate the facility's compliance with all conditions of the permit. In addition, the compliance sampling inspections serve as a means of checking the validity of the self-monitoring data.

The tables below summarize the results of the Department's inspections during FY2023.

FY2023 INSPECTION ACTIVITY

| Program | Regular Inspections | Follow-up Inspections | Total Inspections |
|-------------------------|------------------------|--------------------------|----------------------|
| Surface Water | 426 | 50 | 476 |
| CSO/Collection System | 76 | 8 | 84 |
| Ground Water & GW-UIC's | 388 | 44 | 432 |
| Pretreatment | 57 | 6 | 63 |
| General Stormwater | 544 | 61 | 605 |

APPENDIX A:
NJPDES
Regulations at
N.J.A.C. 7:14A-3.1

SUBCHAPTER 3. DETERMINATION OF PERMIT FEES

7:14A-3.1 FEE SCHEDULE FOR NJPDES PERMITTEES AND APPLICANTS

- (a) Except as provided in (j) and (l) below, the general conditions and applicability of the fee schedule for NJPDES permittees and applicants are as follows:
 - 1. Except as provided by (k) below, the Department shall collect an annual fee for the billing year July 1 to June 30 from all persons that are issued a NJPDES permit or authorization to discharge under a NJPDES general permit or submit a NJPDES permit application or request for authorization.
 - 2. The Department shall not assess any fee to public schools or religious or charitable institutions.
 - 3. All NJPDES permittees/applicants that are issued a draft or final NJPDES permit, or that are issued an authorization to discharge under a final NJPDES general permit, shall submit payment within 30 days of assessment of the fee by the Department.
 - i. Upon receipt of a completed application or request for authorization, the Department shall assess the minimum fee as set forth in Table III below.
 - ii. Upon issuance of the final permit or of an authorization to discharge under a final NJPDES general permit, the annual fee shall be calculated and pro-rated for the period of the fee year remaining. The minimum fee already paid shall then be subtracted from the pro-rated assessment. In no case, however, will such payment of a pro-rated fee result in a fee that is less than the minimum fee for the category of discharge. The permittee may request a fee recalculation as provided at (a)6 below, once the first required monitoring report has been completed.
 - 4. Payment of all fees shall be made by check or money order, payable to "Treasurer, State of New Jersey" and submitted to:

New Jersey Department of the Treasury

Division of Revenue

PO Box 417

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0417

- 5. If the permittee/applicant fails to submit payment to the Department of the Treasury within 30 days of assessment of the fee, the Department may, in its discretion, take one or more of the following actions:
 - i. Return the NJPDES permit application or request for authorization to the applicant;
 - ii. Deny issuance of a final permit or authorization under a final general permit;

- iii. Revoke a final permit (including revocation of a permittee's authorization to discharge under a general permit); and/or
- iv. Assess penalties pursuant to N.J.S.A. 58:10A-10 and N.J.A.C. 7:14-8.
- 6. If the permittee objects to the assessment, the Department shall recalculate a permit fee upon receipt of a request from the permittee in writing within 30 days of assessment of the fee. The Department shall not recalculate a fee where the permittee has failed to submit information in compliance with its NJPDES permit.
 - i. A permittee may only contest a fee imposed pursuant to (k) below based on the following:
 - (1) The Department has no factual basis to sustain the charges assessed in the fee;
 - (2) The activities for which the fee was imposed did not occur;
 - (3) The charges are false or duplicative; or
 - (4) The charges were not properly incurred because they were not associated with the Department's oversight or remediation of the case.
 - ii. A permittee may not contest a fee imposed pursuant to (k) below if the challenge is based on the following:
 - (1) An employee's hourly salary rate;
 - (2) The Department's salary additive rate, indirect rate, or fringe benefit rate; or
 - (3) Management decisions of the Department, including decisions regarding who to assign to a case, how to oversee the case or how to allocate resources for case review.
 - iii. A permittee objecting to a fee imposed pursuant to (k) below shall include the following in a request for a fee review:
 - (1) A copy of the bill;
 - (2) Payment of all uncontested charges, if not previously paid;
 - (3) A list of specific fee charges contested;
 - (4) The factual questions at issue in each of the contested charges;
 - (5) The name, mailing address and telephone number of the person making the request;
 - (6) Information supporting the request or other written documents relied upon to support the request.

- 7. The Department, in calculating Environmental Impact, shall use information reported by the permittee on MRFs for the 12 month period for which data is available on the Department's computer. The selected 12 month monitoring period will be documented in the Annual NJPDES Fee Schedule Report. Where this information is not available, the Department shall use permit limitations, information submitted in permit applications, technical reports prepared by the Department or submitted by the permittee, or other permits issued by the Department.
- 8. Except as provided by (k) below, the Department, upon the revocation of a NJPDES permit, or revocation of a NJPDES/SIU permit in accordance with N.J.A.C. 7:14A-21.9, shall upon written request of the permittee prorate the fee for the number of days that the facility was in operation or was discharging under a valid NJPDES/SIU permit during the billing year and return to the permittee the amount that is in excess of the minimum annual fee for the specific category of discharge.
- 9. Except as provided by (k) below, the annual fee for all discharges is calculated by applying the formula:

Fee = (Environmental Impact x Rate) + Minimum Fee, where:

- i. Environmental Impact is the Department's assessment of potential risk of discharge to the environment as derived under (c) through (g) below.
- ii. Rate is the dollar cost for each weighted unit of Environmental Impact. Rate is calculated as follows:

Rate = (Budget-Sum of Minimum Fees)/Total Environmental Impact

- (1) Budget is the total budget for the category of Discharge.
- (2) The Sum of Minimum Fees is the total amount of minimum fees to be paid by all dischargers in the category of discharge.
- (3) Total Environmental Impact is the sum of environmental impact for all dischargers in the category.
- (4) The budget and the total environmental impact shall be adjusted to reflect those facilities, if any, assessed a maximum permit fee.
- iii. The minimum fee is a base cost to which the product of the Environmental Impact and the Rate identified under (a)9i and ii above is added. The minimum fee for any permit category is calculated by using the following formula and rounding to the nearest \$50.00 increment:

Minimum Fee = $\underline{\text{Hours x Cost Per Hour}}$, where:

- Hours = Total hours allocated by the Department on the administration, including permit issuance, inspection and data management, of the permit per facility over a five year period in each category.
- Cost Per Hour = Total personnel cost per hour, including fringe benefits and indirect costs.
- The minimum fees are set forth in Table III below. For any new or revised category of discharge, the Department shall calculate a minimum fee and shall list it in the Annual NJPDES Fee Schedule Report for public comment under (b) below.
- 10. The maximum fee to be assessed for any category of discharge shall be 10 percent of the budget for the category of discharge.
- 11. If a factual dispute involving a fee imposed pursuant to (k) below cannot be resolved informally, a permittee may request an adjudicatory hearing on the matter pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:14A-17.2.
- (b) The Department shall prepare an Annual NJPDES Fee Schedule Report and provide for a public hearing on the Report.
 - 1. The Annual NJPDES Fee Schedule Report shall include the following:
 - i. A detailed financial statement of the actual administrative cost of the NJPDES program by account title;
 - ii. A detailed financial statement of the actual revenue collected, including any surplus which can be credited or any deficit to be assessed in determining the fee schedule;
 - iii. A detailed financial statement of the anticipated cost of the NJPDES program, including:
 - (1) A breakdown of the program by account title;
 - (2) An estimate of the amount of fees that will be collected; and
 - (3) The current year's fee schedule.
 - iv. A report of the NJPDES program activities, including:
 - (1) A list of permits issued;
 - (2) A list of facilities inspected;
 - (3) A list of administrative orders and administrative consent orders issued by the Department (by type of order and discharge involved); and
 - (4) A summary of variance request activities under Section 316 of the Federal Water Pollution Control Act (33 U.S.C. §§1251 et seq.).

- v. A list of all minimum fees calculated in accordance with (a)9iii above, and the basis for any new or revised minimum fee.
- 2. The Department shall provide for a hearing on the Annual NJPDES Fee Schedule Report. The Department shall provide public notice of the hearing at least 30 days prior to the date of the hearing:
 - i. In the New Jersey Register and one newspaper of general circulation; and
 - ii. By mailing a notice of availability of the Fee Report to each NJPDES applicant/permittee the Department identifies as subject to a NJPDES annual fee. The complete Fee Report will be posted on the Department's website at http://www.nj.gov/dep/dwq/njpdesfees.html. The Department will provide, free of charge, a paper copy of the complete Fee Report to each applicant/permittee, or any other interested person, upon request.
- 3. The Department shall publish a Notice of Adoption of the Annual NJPDES Fee Schedule Report, which shall include a summary of the public comments and Department responses. Upon publication of this Notice of Adoption in the New Jersey Register, any adopted new or revised minimum fee(s) identified in the Notice of Adoption shall be incorporated into Table III as an administrative change.
- (c) The annual fee for discharges to surface water is calculated by using the following Environmental Impact in the annual fee formula:
 - 1. The Environmental Impact of a discharge to Surface Water from an industrial treatment works (ITW) regulated under an individual NJPDES permit is derived by applying the formula:

Environmental Impact = (Total Pollutant Load + Heat Load) where:

- i. Total Pollutant Load is the sum of each limited pollutant's average loading (in kilograms per day) for the selected 12-month period, as determined in accordance with N.J.A.C. 7:14A-3.1(a)7, multiplied by its associated risk factor as listed in Table I below.
 - (1) Net loadings will be used if a net limit has been established in the NJPDES permit. If a permittee reports a pollutant load less than zero, a zero will be used to calculate the Total Pollutant Load.
 - (2) Any pollutant listed in Table I will be deleted from the Total Pollutant Load, if reported as non-detectable in all samples for the monitoring period. When any of the pollutants listed in Table I is detected at least once in the monitoring period, the Department shall calculate the Total Pollutant Load using one-half the reported minimum detection limit for pollutant concentrations.
- ii. Heat Load is the average mBTU's (million British Thermal Units) per hour of the effluent discharged. Where Heat Load is not reported in mBTU's per hour, the Department shall estimate the Heat Load using the calculated difference between the

influent and effluent temperature (in degrees celsius) multiplied by the amount (in million gallons per day) of effluent discharged and a unit conversion factor of 0.6255. The Department shall use an average influent temperature of 5.57 degrees celsius during the period November to April and 18.87 degrees celsius during the period May to October.

- 2. The Department shall assess an additional fee to NJPDES permittees who request a variance under Section 316 of the Federal Water Pollution Control Act (33 U.S.C. §§1251 et seq.). The annual fee shall be assessed on the basis of the administrative cost that is incurred by the Department and the cost of the technical review performed by a consultant hired by the Department.
- 3. The Environmental Impact of a discharge to surface water from a domestic treatment works (DTW) regulated under an individual NJPDES permit is derived by applying the formula:
 - Environmental Impact = Average kilograms per day of oxygen demand discharged, as measured by Biochemical Oxygen Demand (BOD5), Carboneous Biochemical Oxygen Demand (CBOD5) or other oxygen demand parameter selected by the Department, as determined in accordance with (a)7 above.
- 4. The Environmental Impact value for any type of discharge to surface water regulated under a general permit shall be zero.
- (d) Except as provided by (k) below, the annual fee for discharges to groundwater, except for residuals covered in (e) below, is calculated by using the following Environmental Impact in the annual fee formula:
 - 1. The Environmental Impact of a Discharge to Groundwater regulated by an individual NJPDES permit is derived by applying the formula:

Environmental Impact = (Pollution Potential Factor) x (Discharge Control Factor) where:

- i. For landfills and facilities discharging only sanitary sewage wastewater, the Pollution Potential Factor is the sum of the applicable Pollution Rating Factor set forth at (d)1iii below and the applicable Pollution Loading Factor set forth at (d)1iv below.
- ii. For facilities other than those identified in (d)1i above, the Pollution Potential Factors are set forth at (d)1v below.
- iii. The Pollution Rating Factor is a value that is a measure of the relative risk associated with the pollutant sources listed below. The Pollution Rating Factor is assigned as follows:

Pollutant Source Description

Pollution Rating Factor

| Sanitary sewage wastewater | 1 |
|--|----|
| Sanitary landfills | 20 |
| Hazardous waste facilities including hazardous waste landfills | 50 |

iv. The Pollution Loading Factor is a value based on flow (Q) for a sanitary discharge, where Q is the NJPDES permitted flow limit or the facility design flow in the absence of a NJPDES permitted flow limit, or by the mass of solid waste annually deposited at a landfill. The Pollution Loading Factor is assigned as follows:

| Pollutant Source Description | Pollution Loading Factor |
|--|---|
| Landfill Solid Waste | Annual Mass + 1 (where Annual Mass = Mass of solid waste annually deposited (in tons) / 400), with the result rounded to the nearest whole integer |
| Sanitary Waste Discharge where Q < 1.0 MGD | Q in MGD x 2000, with the result rounded to the nearest whole integer |
| Sanitary Waste Discharge where Q = > 1.0 MGD but < 3.0 MGD | 2000 |
| Sanitary Waste Discharge where Q = > 3.0 MGD but < 5.0 MGD | 3000 |
| Sanitary Waste Discharge where $Q = > 5.0 \text{ MGD}$ | 4000 |

v. The Pollution Potential Factor for facilities other than those identified in (d)1i above, is assigned as follows:

| Stormwater runoff Non-contact cooling water | Pollution Potential Factor | | | | | |
|--|----------------------------|--|--|--|--|--|
| Stormwater runoff | 100 | | | | | |
| Non-contact cooling water | 200 | | | | | |

| Potable water plant filter backwash | 200 |
|--|-----|
| Food processing wastewater | 250 |
| Discharge from quarry operations including, sand and gravel operations | 250 |
| Industrial process wastewater (not otherwise specified) | 300 |

vi. The Discharge Control Factor is a measure of the potential of a discharge to affect groundwater and is based on whether a pollutant source passes through to a DSW or POTW, is designed to be discharged to the ground, or is a landfill. The Discharge Control Factor is assigned as follows:

| | Discharge |
|--|----------------|
| Discharge Control Scenario for Pollutant Source | Control Factor |
| Permitted, but not being discharged (does not apply to landfills) | 0 |
| Pass-through wastewater to DSW or POTW, lined (surface impoundment with a liner having hydraulic conductivity of at least <10 ⁻⁷ cm/sec) | 1 |
| Pass-through wastewater to DSW or POTW, unlined and/or partially lined (surface impoundment or infiltration/percolation lagoon that is unlined or partially lined) | 10 |
| Designed for discharge to the ground (sanitary wastewater with at least secondary treatment) | 20 |
| Designed for discharge to the ground (all other wastewater other than sanitary wastewater with at least secondary treatment) | 25 |
| Landfills, completely lined (<10 ⁻⁷ cm/sec) | 30 |
| Landfills, unlined and/or partially lined | 40 |

- 2. The Environmental Impact value of any type of discharge to ground water regulated under a general permit shall be zero.
- (e) The Environmental Impact value for facilities which land apply, handle or distribute residuals listed in Table III below shall be zero.

- (f) (Reserved)
- (g) The annual fee for discharges by a significant indirect user to a domestic treatment works is calculated by using the following Environmental Impact in the annual fee formula:
 - 1. The Environmental Impact of a discharge by a significant indirect user (SIU) to a domestic treatment works (DTW) is derived by applying the formula:

Environmental Impact = (Total Pollutant Load)

- i. Total Pollutant Load is the sum of each limited pollutant's average loading (in kilograms per day) for the selected 12-month period, as determined in accordance with N.J.A.C. 7:14A-3.1(a)7, multiplied by its associated risk factor as listed in Table I below.
 - (1) Any pollutant listed in Table I will be deleted from the Total Pollutant Load, if reported as non-detectable in all samples for the monitoring period. When any of the pollutants listed in Table I is detected at least once in the monitoring period, the Department shall calculate the Total Pollutant Load using one-half the reported minimum detection limit for pollutant concentrations.
- (h) The fees for exemptions for certain types of residual use or disposal operations shall be assessed as follows:
 - 1. Permit exemptions or Letters of Land Application Management Approvals authorizing the land application of sludge-derived products at specific sites in accordance with a Department-approved distribution program shall be assessed a fee of \$250.00 for the duration of the permit exemption or Letter of Land Application Management Approval. The Department will not consider a request for a permit exemption or Letter of Land Application Management Approval complete unless the request is accompanied by the fee; and
 - 2. General distribution permit exemptions providing Department approval of a sludge derived product distribution program which is not directly regulated for residuals handling through an individual NJPDES permit shall be assessed a fee of \$2,700 for the duration of the exemption. The Department will not consider a request for a permit exemption complete unless the request is accompanied by the fee.
 - (i) (Reserved)
- (j) For NJPDES Permit No. NJ0088323 (referred to as the category 5G3 "construction activity" stormwater general permit), there is no annual or minimum fee. The fee for projects that disturb less than 5.0 acres is \$450.00. The fee for projects that disturb 5.0 acres or more is \$650.00. Except as set forth in (j)1 or 2 below, the fee shall be paid to the New Jersey Department of the Treasury, and submitted to the address set forth on the request for authorization form when the request for authorization is submitted to the Department.

- 1. For a project that the New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) is constructing or proposes to construct for which a stormwater discharge is regulated under this general permit, the fee of \$450.00 or \$600.00, as applicable, shall be paid to the Department.
- 2. For a project that a Federal governmental entity is constructing or proposes to construct for which a stormwater discharge is regulated under this general permit, a fee in the amount set forth in the Soil Erosion and Sediment Control Act (N.J.S.A 4:24-39 et seq.) fee schedule for the appropriate County Soil Conservation District shall be made payable to the "Treasurer, State of New Jersey." The fee will be allocated to address the Department's administrative and enforcement responsibilities, the Department of Agriculture's administrative costs, and the appropriate Soil Conservation District's review and inspection activities.
- (k) The fee for discharges to groundwater required for conducting remediation, as defined by N.J.A.C. 7:26E, of contaminated sites, and for any NJPDES discharge to groundwater permits issued by the Site Remediation Program, is calculated and billed through requirements specified in N.J.A.C. 7:26C-4.5.
- (l) The Department shall assess, where applicable, the fee for laboratory certification pursuant to the schedule set forth at N.J.A.C. 7:18.
- (m) Any fee under this section that is subject to N.J.A.C. 7:1L shall be payable in installments in accordance with N.J.A.C. 7:1L.

TABLE I RISK CATEGORIES

Risk

| Factor 100 | <u>10¹</u> | <u>10²</u> | 10 ³ SURFACE WATER | 104 | <u>10⁵</u> |
|--|---|--|--|---|--|
| TDS Chloride Sulfate Fluoride Iron | TSS Phosphorus Phtahalic Acid Sulfide Molybdenu | Tin Aluminum Antimony Barium Chromium-trivalent Oil & Grease | Styrene Nickel Copper Silver Cobalt Ammonia | Arsenic Beryllium Asbestos Acid fraction compounds Base-Neutral Compounds Volatile Organics | Lead Mercury Cadmium Chromium-hex Pesticides PCBs |
| | m Bismuth Manganese Zinc | Surfactants N(nitrite, nitrate Kjeldhal, diss. & Total) Oxidizable Matter Petroleum Hydrocarbons | Cyanide Selenium | | PBB |
| | | | INDIRECT USERS | | |
| BOD | TDS | 1,1 Dichloroethylene | Nickel | Beryllium | Carbon |
| TSS COD | Iron Antimony | Copper Zinc | Silver Asbestos | 1,1,1-Trichloroethane Lead | Tetrachloride Mercury |
| Oil & | Bismuth | Chromium-Trivalent | Cobalt | Arsenic | Cadmium |
| Grease | | . | a 1 . | 5.4.1.1. | |
| | Tin Manganese | Barium Cyanide | Selenium Benzene | Bis(2-ethylhexyl)phthalate Dichlorodifluoromethane | Chromium, hex & Total |
| | Inorganic | Dimethyl phthalate | 1.2-Dicloroethane | Trichlorofluoromethane | Pesticides |
| | Sulfur | Surfactants | Chloroform | Total Toxic Organics** | PCBs |
| | Compounds | Petroleum Hydrocarbons | Ethylbenzene | Volatile Organics* | Dioxin |
| | | Trydrocaroons | 1,2,4- | TVOS as in N.J.A.C. 7:27- | |
| | | | Trichlorobenzene | 17.3** | |
| | | Total Toxic Metals** | Naphthalene | Chlorobenzene | |
| | | Nitrogen Compounds/ | Vinyl Chloride | Toluene | |
| | | Ammonia | Base Neutral Compounds* | 1,2-Trans-Dichloroethylene | |
| | | Phenols | Acid Extractable | Trichloroethylene | |
| | | | Compounds | • | |
| | | | 1,1,2,2- | | |
| | | | Tetrachloroethane Bromoethane | | |
| | | | 1,2-Dichloropropane | | |
| | | | 1,1-Dichloroethane | | |
| | | | 1,1,2-Trichloroethane | | |
| | | | Dichlorobenzene Di-n-butyl Pthalate | | |
| | | | Anthracene | | |
| | | | Tetrachloroethylene | | |
| | | | Pentachlorophenol | | |
| | | | Butyl Benzyl phthalate | | |
| | | | Di-n-octyl Phthalate | | |
| 9 TT 1' , 1 | | | | | |

^{*} Unlisted

Table II

(Reserved)

^{**} Not Itemized

<u>Table III</u> <u>Minimum Fees</u>

| Permit Fee Category ¹ | Min Fee Code | Minimum Fee |
|---|--------------|--------------------|
| 1. Major DSW Domestic Treatment Works (DTW) – Individual Permit | MMJ | \$11,150 |
| 2. Minor DSW Domestic Treatment Works (DTW) – Individual Permit | MMI | \$4,200 |
| 3. Combined Sewer Overflow – Individual Permit Component or General Permit | CSO | \$9,450 |
| 4. Major Industrial DSW – Individual Permit | IMJ | \$9,950 |
| 5. Minor Industrial DSW – Individual Permit | IMI | \$4,200 |
| 6. General Permit – Industrial DSW, DGW, or both (unless otherwise listed) | IGN | \$2,300 |
| 7. General Permit – Municipal DSW (unless otherwise listed) | MGN | \$3,100 |
| 8. Industrial Stormwater - Individual Permit | IST | \$4,100 |
| 9. Stormwater – Sand and Gravel General Permit (RSG) | R14 | \$1,250 |
| 10. Stormwater – Basic Industrial General Permit (5G2) | SBG | \$800 |
| 11. Municipal Stormwater – Tier B General Permit (R10) | STB | \$500 |
| 12. Municipal Stormwater – Tier A General Permit (R9) | C 4 1 | Φ.(.), |
| (population range 0-1,000) | SA1 | \$600 |
| (population range 1,001-5,000) | SA2 | \$1,050 |
| (population range 5,001-10,000) | SA3 | \$2,000 |
| (population range 15,001-15,000) | SA4 | \$3,000 |
| (population range 15,001-20,000) | SA5 SA6 | \$4,050 \$5,250 |
| (population range 25,000+) | SA0 SA7 | \$5,250 \$9,000 |
| (population range 25,000+) 13. Municipal Stormwater – Public Complex General Permit (R11) | SA/ | \$9,000 |
| (population range 1,000-2,999) | SP1 | \$900 |
| (population range 3,000-5,999) | SP2 | \$1,500 |
| (population range 6,000-8,999) | SP3 | \$2,600 |
| (population range 9,000+) | SP4 | \$3,600 |
| 14. Municipal Stormwater – Highway Agency General Permit (R12) | 51 1 | Ψ3,000 |
| (mileage range 0-9) | SH1 | \$550 |
| (mileage range 10-199) | SH2 | \$2,450 |
| (mileage range 200-399) | SH3 | \$5,100 |
| (mileage range 400+) | SH4 | \$9,800 |
| 15. DGW – Initial Individual Permit ² | GWN | \$6,000 |
| 16. DGW – Renewed or Continued Individual Permits ² | GWE | \$2,750 |
| 17. DGW - General Permit (I1, I2 and LSI) | GGN | \$900 |
| 18. DGW - General Permit (T1) | GT1 | \$450 |
| 19. DGW - Operating Landfill Individual Permit | LND | \$6,900 |
| 20. DGW - Sanitary Wastewater Discharges from Commercial Activities on | GCF | \$1,250 |
| Farms GP (GWCF) | | |
| 21. Residuals Use or Disposal Operations (unless otherwise listed) | RES | \$10,600 |
| 22. Residuals - Food Processors / WTPs ³ Individual Permit | RFP | \$4,000 |
| 23. Residuals - Category Z Individual Permit ⁴ | RTZ | \$2,050 |
| 24. Residuals - General Permit (ZG and 4G) | RTG | \$500 |
| 25. Residuals - Category 04 Individual Permit ⁵ | RPH | \$850 |
| 26. Residuals – Land Application General Permit (unless otherwise listed) | RSG | \$800 |
| 27. Residuals – General Permit Category SXG | RSX | \$750 |
| 28. Residuals – General Permit Category S1G | RS1 | \$900 |
| 29. Residuals – General Permit Category S2G | RS2 | \$1,050 |
| 30. Residuals – General Permit Category S3G | RS3 | \$1,200 |
| 31. Residuals – General Permit Categories 6 - 9 | RS6 | \$1,150 |
| 32. Residuals – General Permit Category S4G | RS4 | \$1,350 \$1,150 |
| 33. Residuals – General Permit Categories 10 - 13 | RSP SIU | \$1,150 \$5,750 |
| 34. Significant Indirect User (SIU) (Pretreatment) | 310 | \$5,750 |

| 35. Landfills operating or terminated after January 1, 1982 without an approved | 6 | \$2,500 |
|---|---|---------|
| closure plan | | |
| 36. Terminated Landfills properly closed or closed prior to January 1, 1982 | 6 | \$500 |
| 37. Emergency Permit issued pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:14A-6.14 | 7 | |

¹ For names corresponding to the general permit category see N.J.A.C. 7:14A-6.13(c).

² For a domestic or industrial facility issued an individual NJPDES Discharge to Groundwater permit, the minimum fee is \$6,000 for the first five years of that permit, and \$2,750 if the permit is renewed or administratively continued. All other domestic or industrial facilities issued an individual NJPDES Discharge to Groundwater permit shall be assessed a minimum fee of \$2,750.

³ WTPs refer to potable water treatment plants.

⁴ Refers to a Residuals Transfer Facilities individual permit.

⁵ Refers to a Residuals - Reed Beds individual permit.

 $^{^{6}}$ This permit is issued and administered by the Division of Solid and Hazardous Waste.

⁷ Fee based on category for type of discharge.

APPENDIX B: Minimum Fee Schedule

| Permi | t Fee Category ¹ | Min Fee Code | Minimum Fee for FY2024 | |
|-------|--|-----------------|------------------------|--|
| 1. | Major DSW Domestic Treatment Works (DTW) - Individual Permit | MMJ | \$11,150 | |
| 2. | Minor DSW Domestic Treatment Works (DTW) - Individual Permit | MMI | \$4,200 | |
| 3. | Combined Sewer Overflow - Individual Permit Component or General Permit | CSO | \$9,450 | |
| 4. | Major Industrial DSW - Individual Permit | IMJ | \$9,950 | |
| 5. | Minor Industrial DSW - Individual Permit | IMI | \$4,200 | |
| 6. | General Permit - Industrial DSW, DGW, or both (unless otherwise listed) | IGN | \$2,300 | |
| 7. | General Permit - Municipal DSW (unless otherwise listed) | MGN | \$3,100 | |
| 8. | Industrial Stormwater - Individual Permit | IST | \$4,100 | |
| 9. | Stormwater – Sand & Gravel General Permit (RSG) | R14 | \$1,250 | |
| 10. | Stormwater - Basic Industrial General Permit (5G2) | SBG | \$800 | |
| 11. | Stormwater - Wood Waste Recycling and Leaf Composting General Permit (WRC) 5 | SWL | \$3,100 | |
| 12. | Municipal Stormwater – Tier B General Permit (R10) | STB | \$500 | |
| 13a. | Municipal Stormwater – Tier A General Permit (R9) Range 0 to 1,000 | SA1 | \$600 | |
| 13b. | Municipal Stormwater – Tier A General Permit (R9) Range 1,001 to 5,000 | SA2 | \$1,050 | |
| 13c. | Municipal Stormwater – Tier A General Permit (R9) Range 5,001 to 10,000 | SA3 | \$2,000 | |
| 13d. | Municipal Stormwater – Tier A General Permit (R9) Range 10,001 to 15,000 | SA4 | \$3,000 | |
| 13e. | Municipal Stormwater – Tier A General Permit (R9) Range 15,001 to 20,000 | SA5 | \$4,050 | |
| 13f. | Municipal Stormwater – Tier A General Permit (R9) Range 20,001 to 25,000 | SA6 | \$5,250 | |
| 13g. | Municipal Stormwater – Tier A General Permit (R9) Range 25,000 + | SA7 | \$9,000 | |
| 14a. | Municipal Stormwater – Public Complex General Permit (R11) Range 1,000 to 2,999 | SP1 | \$900 | |
| 14b. | Municipal Stormwater – Public Complex General Permit (R11) Range 3,000 to 5,999 | SP2 | \$1,500 | |
| 14c. | Municipal Stormwater – Public Complex General Permit (R11) Range 6,000 to 8,999 | SP3 | \$2,600 | |
| 14d. | Municipal Stormwater – Public Complex General Permit (R11) Range 9,000 + | SP4 | \$3,600 | |
| 15a. | Municipal Stormwater – Highway Agency General Permit (R12) Range 0 to 9 | SH1 | \$550 | |
| 15b. | Municipal Stormwater – Highway Agency General Permit (R12) Range 10 to 199 | SH2 | \$2,450 | |
| 15c. | Municipal Stormwater – Highway Agency General Permit (R12) Range 200 to 399 | SH3 | \$5,100 | |
| 15d. | Municipal Stormwater – Highway Agency General Permit (R12) Range 400+ | SH4 | \$9,800 | |
| 16. | DGW – Initial Individual Permit ² | GWN | \$6,000 | |
| 17. | DGW – Renewed or Continued Individual Permits ² | GWE | \$2,750 | |
| 18. | DGW - General Permit (I1, I2 and LSI) | GGN | \$900 | |
| 19. | DGW - General Permit (T1) | GT1 | \$450 | |
| 20. | DGW - Operating Landfill Individual Permit | LND | \$6,900 | |
| 21. | DGW - Sanitary Wastewater Discharges from Commercial Activities on Farms GP (GWCF) | GCF | \$1,250 | |
| 22. | Residuals Use or Disposal Operations (unless otherwise listed) | RES | \$10,600 | |
| 23. | Residuals - Food Processors / WTPs³ Individual Permit | RFP | \$4,000 | |
| | Residuals - Category Z Individual Permit ⁴ | RTZ | \$2,050 | |
| 24. | Residuals - Category Z Individual Fermit Residuals - General Permit (ZG) | RTG | \$500 | |
| 25. | Residuals – Land Application General Permit (unless otherwise listed) | RSG | \$800 | |
| 26. | Residuals – Cand Application General Permit (unless otherwise listed) Residuals – General Permit Category SXG | RSX | \$750 | |
| 27. | Residuals – General Permit Category SAG Residuals – General Permit Category S1G | RS1 | \$900 | |
| 28. | | RS2 | \$1,050 | |
| 29. | Residuals – General Permit Category S2G Residuals – General Permit Category S3G | RS3 | \$1,000 | |
| 30. | | - | | |
| 31. | Residuals – General Permit Categories 6 - 9 | RS6 | \$1,150 \$1,350 | |
| 32. | Residuals – General Permit Category S4G | RS4 | \$1,350 \$1,150 | |
| 33. | Residuals – General Permit Categories 10 - 13 | RSP | \$1,150 | |
| 34. | Significant Indirect User (SIU) (Pretreatment) | SIU 6 | \$5,750 | |
| 35. | Landfills operating or terminated after January 1, 1982 without an approved closure plan | 6 | \$2,500 | |
| 36. | Terminated Landfills properly closed or closed prior to January 1, 1982 | Ü | \$500 | |

Footnotes:

- ¹ For names corresponding to the general permit category see N.J.A.C. 7:14A-6.13(c).
- ² For a domestic or industrial facility issued an individual NJPDES Discharge to Groundwater permit, the minimum fee is \$6,000 for the first 5 years of the initial permit, and \$2,750 if the permit is renewed or administratively continued. All other domestic or industrial facilities issued an individual NJPDES Discharge to Groundwater permit shall be assessed a minimum fee of \$2,750.
- ³ WTPs refer to potable water treatment plants.
- ⁴ Refers to a Residuals Transfer Facilities individual permit.
- ⁵ Fee is not applicable to permittees that are regulated under the Tier A MS4 (R9) Master General Permit (i.e. NJ0141852).
- ⁶ This permit is issued and administered by the Division of Solid and Hazardous Waste.
- ⁷ Fee based on category for type of discharge.

APPENDIX C: NJPDES Program Workplans

FY2024 NJPDES PROGRAM WORKPLAN SUMMARY

| | | | | Industrial Surface Water Program | | Ground Water Program | | Stormwater Program | | S.I.U. Program | |
|--------|--|---------------|--------------------|-------------------------------------|--------------------|-------------------------|--------------------|--------------------|--------------------|----------------|--------------------|
| Work | Task | Work Years | Budgeted Amount | Work Years | Budgeted Amount | Work Years | Budgeted Amount | Work Years | Budgeted Amount | Work Years | Budgeted Amount |
| Divisi | on of Water Quality (DWQ) | | | | | | | | | | |
| | Program Management and Administrative Support (Director/AD Office) | 1.60 | \$130,675 | 1.00 | \$81,672 | 0.60 | \$49,003 | 0.60 | \$49,003 | 0.20 | \$16,334 |
| | Program Management and Administrative Support (Bureau Level) | 1.95 | \$159,260 | 1.27 | \$103,723 | 1.09 | \$89,022 | 0.12 | \$9,801 | 0.95 | \$77,588 |
| | Permitting and/or Case Management | 8.25 | \$673,794 | 3.20 | \$261,350 | 4.90 | \$400,193 | 0.00 | \$0 | 2.50 | \$204,180 |
| | Permitting and/or Case Management (Sludge/Residuals | 1.87 | \$152,727 | 1.00 | \$81,672 | 0.52 | \$42,469 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.15 | \$12,251 |
| | Only) | 0.04 | ***** | 0.00 | | 0.00 | | 0.00 | | 0.05 | |
| | Program Support and Improvement (Permitting) | 2.61 | \$213,164 | 2.30 | \$187,846 | 0.33 | \$26,952 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.25 | \$20,418 |
| | Program Support (CSOs Only) | 5.00 | \$408,360 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 |
| | Information Technology Systems Management/Support | 0.67 | \$54,720 | 0.42 | \$34,302 | 0.92 | \$75,138 | 0.27 | \$22,051 | 0.22 | \$17,968 |
| | Data Review, Processing and Management/Support | 1.32 | \$107,807 | 0.81 | \$66,154 | 2.05 | \$167,428 | 0.68 | \$55,537 | 0.55 | \$44,920 |
| | Financial and Fee Management/Support | 0.21 | \$17,151 | 0.16 | \$13,068 | 0.14 | \$11,434 | 0.06 | \$4,900 | 0.03 | \$2,450 |
| | Education and Outreach | 0.25 | \$20,418 | 0.25 | \$20,418 | 0.30 | \$24,502 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 |
| | DLA / Non-DLA Program Oversight | 1.00 | \$81,672 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 |
| • | SQAR Program Oversight | 0.72 | \$58,804 | 0.14 | \$11,434 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 |
| | SUBTOTAL FOR DWQ: | 25.45 | \$2,078,552 | 10.55 | \$861,640 | 10.85 | \$886,141 | 1.73 | \$141,293 | 4.85 | \$396,109 |
| Comp | pliance and Enforcement | | | | | | | | | | |
| | Management & Support | 0.75 | \$61,254 | 0.75 | \$61,254 | 0.90 | \$73,505 | 1.00 | \$81,672 | 0.50 | \$40,836 |
| | Inspections, Investigations & Audits | 5.00 | \$408,360 | 4.50 | \$367,524 | 3.00 | \$245,016 | 5.00 | \$408,360 | 0.91 | \$74,322 |
| | Sampling | 0.15 | \$12,251 | 0.30 | \$24,502 | 0.08 | \$6,534 | 0.08 | \$6,534 | 0.04 | \$3,267 |
| | Case Management | 1.00 | \$81,672 | 2.00 | \$163,344 | 0.72 | \$58,804 | 1.00 | \$81,672 | 0.50 | \$40,836 |
| | Outreach | 1.00 | \$81,672 | 1.10 | \$89,839 | 0.17 | \$13,884 | 0.75 | \$61,254 | 0.02 | \$1,633 |
| | Training | 0.10 | \$8,167 | 0.35 | \$28,585 | 0.13 | \$10,617 | 0.17 | \$13,884 | 0.03 | \$2,450 |
| | Other Activities | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 |
| | SUBTOTAL FOR COMPLIANCE AND ENFORCEMENT: | 8.00 | \$653,376 | 9.00 | \$735,048 | 5.00 | \$408,360 | 8.00 | \$653,376 | 2.00 | \$163,344 |
| Divisi | on of Watershed Protection and Restoration (DWPR) | | | | | | | | | | |
| | Program Management and Administrative Support (Bureau Level) | 0.05 | \$4,084 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 1.29 | \$105,357 | 0.00 | \$0 |
| | Permitting and/or Case Management | 0.05 | \$4,084 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 14.68 | \$1,198,945 | 0.00 | \$0 |
| • | Permitting and/or Case Management (Sludge/Residuals Only) | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 |
| • | Program Support and Improvement (Permitting) | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 4.60 | \$375,691 | 0.00 | \$0 |
| • | Program Support (CSOs Only) | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 |
| • | Information Technology Systems Management/Support | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.70 | \$57,170 | 0.00 | \$0 |
| • | Data Review, Processing and Management/Support | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 |
| • | Financial and Fee Management/Support | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 |
| • | Education and Outreach | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 1.39 | \$113,524 | 0.00 | \$0 |
| | SUBTOTAL FOR DWPR: | 0.10 | \$8,167 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 22.66 | \$1,850,688 | 0.00 | \$0 |
| Divisi | on of Water Monitoring & Standards | | | | | | | | | | |
| | Standards & Assessment, Source Tracking, Monitoring | 3.69 | \$301,370 | 2.46 | \$200,913 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 |
| Divisi | on of Information Technology | | | | | | | | | | |
| | Systems Support | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 |
| | SUBTOTAL FOR OTHER PROGRAMS: | 3.69 | \$301,370 | 2.46 | \$200,913 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 | 0.00 | \$0 |
| | | | | | | | | | | | |

2024 ENFORCEMENT NJPDES WORKPLAN SUMMARY

| | | FTEs IN FY2024 | | | | |
|---|----------------------|---------------------------|----------------|----------------|-----------------------|--------|
| | Surfac | e Water | | Ground | | FY2024 |
| | Municipal (Local) | Industrial (Non-Local) | Storm Water | Water & UIC | Pretreatment (SIU) | Totals |
| PROGRAM MANAGEMENT / SUPPORT | 0.75 | 0.75 | 1.00 | 0.90 | 0.50 | 3.90 |
| Management : | 0.50 | 0.50 | 0.75 | 0.65 | 0.25 | 2.65 |
| Administrative : | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 |
| Tech / MIS : | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 |
| Clerical : | 0.25 | 0.25 | 0.25 | 0.25 | 0.25 | 1.25 |
| INSPECTIONS / INVESTIGATIONS / AUDITS | 5.00 | 4.50 | 5.00 | 3.00 | 0.91 | 18.41 |
| Scheduled Facility Inspections : | 2.50 | 3.00 | 3.00 | 2.00 | 0.66 | 11.16 |
| Scheduled CSO Inspections : | 1.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 1.00 |
| Scheduled Collection System Inspections : | 0.75 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.75 |
| Follow-up Inspections : | 0.25 | 1.00 | 0.50 | 0.50 | 0.25 | 2.50 |
| Investigations / Surveillance : | 0.25 | 0.50 | 1.00 | 0.50 | 0.00 | 2.25 |
| Audits (CSO, Stormwater, Wastewater) : | 0.25 | 0.00 | 0.50 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.75 |
| SAMPLING | 0.15 | 0.30 | 0.08 | 0.08 | 0.04 | 0.65 |
| Check Sampling : | 0.08 | 0.15 | 0.04 | 0.04 | 0.02 | 0.33 |
| Screening Sampling : | 0.07 | 0.15 | 0.04 | 0.04 | 0.02 | 0.32 |
| CASE MANAGEMENT | 1.00 | 2.00 | 1.00 | 0.72 | 0.50 | 5.22 |
| General Case Management : | 1.00 | 2.00 | 1.00 | 0.72 | 0.50 | 5.22 |
| OUTREACH | 1.00 | 1.10 | 0.75 | 0.17 | 0.02 | 3.04 |
| Compliance Assistance Coordination : | 0.50 | 0.60 | 0.65 | 0.10 | 0.01 | 1.86 |
| Training conducted : | 0.50 | 0.50 | 0.10 | 0.07 | 0.01 | 1.18 |
| TRAINING | 0.10 | 0.35 | 0.17 | 0.13 | 0.03 | 0.78 |
| General Training : | 0.10 | 0.35 | 0.17 | 0.13 | 0.03 | 0.78 |
| OTHER ACTIVITIES | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 |
| General : | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 |
| | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 |
| | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 |
| | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 |
| | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 |
| | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 |
| | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 |
| | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 |
| | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 |
| | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 | 0.00 |
| Totals: | 8.00 | 9.00 | 8.00 | 5.00 | 2.00 | 32.00 |

APPENDIX D: NJPDES Budget

2024 NJPDES BUDGET SUMMARY

| PROGRAM | TOTAL MAN YRS | MUNICIPAL BUDGET | INDUSTRIAL BUDGET | GROUND WATER BUDGET | STORM WATER BUDGET | S.I.U. BUDGET | TOTAL NJPDES FEE BUDGET |
|--|-------------------------------|--------------------------------------|-------------------------------|-------------------------------|--------------------------|-------------------------------|--|
| DWQ Director/AD Office DWQ BSWPP - Surface Water DWQ BSWPP - Pretreatment DWQ BGRPA - Ground Water | 4.00 25.00 5.00 6.99 | \$130,675 \$1,431,710 \$81,672 | \$81,672 \$610,090 | \$49,003 \$570,887 | \$49,003 | \$16,334 \$326,688 | \$326,688 \$2,041,800 \$408,360 \$570,887 |
| DWQ BGRPA - Residuals DWQ BGRPA - Permit Administration DWPR BNSPWQM | 6.16 6.28 22.76 | \$318,521 \$115,974 \$8,167 | \$115,158 \$54,720 | \$57,170 \$209,080 | \$92,289 \$1,850,688 | \$12,251 \$40,836 | \$503,100 \$512,900 \$1,858,855 |
| Compliance and Enforcement DWMS DOIT | 32.00 6.15 0.00 | \$653,376 \$301,370 \$0 | \$735,048 \$200,913 \$0 | \$408,360 \$0 \$0 | \$653,376 \$0 \$0 | \$163,344 \$0 \$0 | \$2,613,504 \$502,283 \$0 |
| SUBTOTAL | 114.34 | \$3,041,465 | \$1,797,601 | \$1,294,501 | \$2,645,356 | \$559,453 | \$9,338,376 |
| FRINGE INDIRECT | | \$2,346,490 \$1,050,651 | \$1,386,849 \$620,968 | \$998,708 \$447,176 | \$2,040,892 \$913,818 | \$431,618 \$193,259 | \$7,204,557 \$3,225,872 |
| TOTAL PERSONNEL COSTS | | \$6,438,607 | \$3,805,417 | \$2,740,385 | \$5,600,067 | \$1,184,330 | \$19,768,806 |
| TOTAL OPERATING COSTS | | \$863,191 | \$547,389 | \$315,801 | \$315,801 | \$63,160 | \$2,105,343 |
| TOTAL PROGRAM COSTS | | \$7,301,798 | \$4,352,807 | \$3,056,186 | \$5,915,868 | \$1,247,491 | \$21,874,149 |

Acronyms:

DWQ = Division of Water Quality

DWPR = Division of Watershed Protection and Restoration

DWMS = Division of Water Monitoring and Standards

DOIT = Division of Information Technology

BSWPP = Bureau of Surface Water and Pretreatment Permitting

BGRPA = Bureau of Ground Water, Residuals and Permit Administration

BNSPWQM = Bureau of NJPDES Stormwater Permitting & Water Quality Management

<u>APPENDIX E</u>: Fee Schedules

Fee Schedule

Municipal Surface Water

| Permit Category | Description | Total # |
|--------------------|--|---------|
| A | Individual Permit for Domestic Discharge | 188 |
| CSM | Individual Permit for Combined Sewer Management/Overflow | 25 |
| ASC | General Permit Authorization for School Discharge | 1 |
| | TOTAL: | 214 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| ND002008 | | NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimum Fee |
|--|---|-----------|-----|---|------------------------|--------------|----------------|
| Nonomome CMM REGER CNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY (BCUA) 45.000 9.45,000 < | * | | | | | | |
| N N0001614 A MIDDLESEX CNITY UA 0.000 545,000 93,400 N N000184 A NEWTON WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 104,750 31,346-24 11,100 N N0002081 A CHINTONN NORO WATE 10,000 34,222-24 \$20,000 N N0002081 A CHATHAM HILL STP 0,108 \$42,224 \$3,000 N N0002081 A CHATHAM HILL STP 1,1533 317,820 is \$11,150,00 N N0002087 A CHATHAM HILL STP 1,1533 317,820 is \$11,150,00 N N0002087 A CALDWELL WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 41,3667 \$19,804.22 \$11,150,00 N N0002081 A BERGIS COUNTY UTILL THE LING HUNGT 42,4167 \$10,466.90 \$11,150,00 N N0002081 A BERGIS COUNTY UTILL THE LING HUNGT 42,2416 \$10,150,00 \$4,200,00 N N0002081 A BERGIS COUNTY UTILL THE LING HUNGT 42,2416 \$10,150,00 \$10,150,00 \$10,150,00 \$10,150,00 \$10,150,00 \$10,150,00 \$10,150,00 \$10,150,00 | | | | | 0.0000 | | |
| N00020184 | * | NJ0020141 | A | MIDDLESEX CNTY UA | 4563.0000 | | \$0.00 |
| N00020184 | | | | | | | |
| N0002050 | | NJ0020184 | | NEWTON WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT | 10.4750 | | |
| N0002058 | | | | ALLENTOWN BORO WWTP | | | |
| N10002591 A CHATHAM TWP MAIN STP 31,838 \$11,96,136 \$11,19,00 N10002582 A CLINTON TOWN WWTP 14,1833 \$14,148,12 \$11,19,00 N10002582 A CLINTON TOWN WWTP 14,1833 \$14,148,12 \$11,19,00 N10002692 A CLINTON TOWN WWTP A CLINTON TWP MULLICA HILL WWTP A CLINTON TOWN A CLINTON TWP MULLICA HILL WWTP A CLINTON TOWN A CLINTON TWP MULLICA HILL WWTP A CLINTON TOWN A CLINTON TWP MULLICA HILL WWTP A CLINTON TOWN A CLINTON TWP MULLICA HILL WWTP A CLINTON TOWN A CLINTON TWP MULLICA HILL WWTP A CLINTON TOWN A CLINTON TWP MULLICA HILL WWTP A CLINTON TOWN A CLINTON TOWN A CLINTON TOWN A CLINTON TWP MULLICA HILL WWTP A CLINTON TOWN A CLINTON TWP MULLICA HILL WWTP A CLINTON TOWN A CLINTON TWP MULLICA HILL WWTP A CLINTON TOWN A CLINTON TWP MULLICA HILL WWTP A CLINTON TW | | | | CHATHAM HILL STP | | | |
| N0002037 | | NJ0020290 | A | CHATHAM TWP MAIN STP | 3.8383 | | |
| N00009427 | | | | CAPE MAY REG WTF | | | |
| N00020452 | | NJ0020389 | A | CLINTON TOWN WWTP | 14.1833 | \$14,148.12 | \$11,150.00 |
| NB0000512 | | NJ0020427 | A | CALDWELL WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT | 41.3667 | \$19,894.22 | |
| N00020915 A ALLAMICHY SEWERAGE TREATMENT PLANT \$1.550 \$2.04.138 7 \$11,150.00 | | | | | | | |
| N0002095 A ALAMCHY SEWERAGE TREATMENT PLANT \$1,550 \$2,829.68 \$3,400.00 \$1,00020923 A TRENTON SEWER UTILITY AUTH \$4,825 \$20,413.87 \$11,150.00 \$1,00020923 CSM TRENTON SEWER UTILITY AUTH \$6,96,9608 \$15,27,11.46 \$11,150.00 \$1,00020923 CSM TRENTON SEWER UTILITY AUTH \$0,000 \$3,450.00 | | NJ0020591 | A | BERGEN COUNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY | 442.4167 | \$104,669.50 | \$11,150.00 |
| N00020915 A LAMBERTVILLE MUNICIPAL UTILITY AUTH | | NJ0020605 | A | ALLAMUCHY SEWERAGE TREATMENT PLANT | 5.1550 | \$5,289.68 | |
| N/002023 CSM TRENTION SEWER UTILITY 0,000 \$9,450,00 N/0021016 A PASSAIC VALLEY SEWERAGE COMM 12273-9167 \$743,831.59 \$0.00 N/0021016 CSM PASSAIC VALLEY SEWERAGE COMM 0.0000 \$9,450.00 \$9,450.00 N/0021131 A VERITARINS AFFAIRS NI HEALTH CABE SYSTEM-LYONS 0.1938 \$12,216.08 \$11,150.00 N/0021324 A MEDFORD LAKES BOROUGH STP 6.4750 \$5,568.71 \$4,200.00 N/0021334 A MENDIAM BORO 4.0417 \$5,063.31 \$4,200.00 N/0021349 A HACKETTSTOWN MUA 18.4792 \$15,065.19 \$11,50.00 N/0021698 A PENNSVILLE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 35,9167 \$18,742.18 \$11,50.00 N/0021610 A CARNEYS POINT STF 43,317 \$20,740.81 \$11,50.00 N/0021610 A CRIVERTON STF 6,1167 \$5,499.26 \$4,200.00 N/0021610 A CRIVERTON STF 6,1167 \$5,499.26 \$4,200.00 N/0021610 | | NJ0020915 | A | LAMBERTVILLE MUNICIPAL UTILITY AUTH | 43.8250 | \$20,413.87 | |
| * NIO021016 | | NJ0020923 | A | TRENTON SEWER UTILITY | 669.6908 | \$152,711.46 | \$11,150.00 |
| N0021016 CSM | | NJ0020923 | CSM | TRENTON SEWER UTILITY | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| NI0021083 A VETERANS AFFAIRS NI HEALTH CARE SYSTEM-LYONS 0.1938 \$4,240.96 \$4,200.00 | * | NJ0021016 | A | PASSAIC VALLEY SEWERAGE COMM | 12373.9167 | \$743,833.59 | \$0.00 |
| NI0021131 | | NJ0021016 | CSM | PASSAIC VALLEY SEWERAGE COMM | 0.0000 | | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0021326 A MEDFORD LAKES BOROUGH STP 6.4750 \$3.5.68.71 \$4.200.00 NJ0021342 A MENDHAM BORO 4.0417 \$5.054.34 \$4.200.00 NJ0021369 A HACKETTSTOWN MUA 18.4792 \$15.056.19 \$11.150.00 NJ0021369 A HACKETTSTOWN MUA 18.4792 \$15.056.19 \$11.150.00 NJ0021598 A PENNSYLLES EWERAGE AUTHORITY 45.3717 \$20.740.81 \$11.150.00 NJ0021601 A CARNEYS POINT STP 45.3717 \$20.740.81 \$11.150.00 NJ0021601 A RIVERTON STP 6.1167 \$5.492.96 \$4.200.00 NJ0021636 A NEW PROVIDENCE WWTP 0.1178 \$11.174.00 NJ0021709 A CENTRAL AVE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 13.1917 \$13.938.50 \$11.150.00 NJ0021707 A BUENA BOROUGH MUA 12.208 \$11.408.00 NJ0021865 A FIDDLERS ELBOW CTRY CLUB WWTP 0.0523 \$4.211.04 \$4.200.00 NJ0021865 A FIDDLERS ELBOW CTRY CLUB WWTP 0.0523 \$4.211.04 \$4.200.00 NJ0021904 A CLOVERHILL STP 6.0083 \$5.470.06 \$4.200.00 NJ0021905 A CLOVERHILL STP 6.0083 \$5.470.06 \$4.200.00 NJ002201 A SWEDESBORO WTP 7.1667 \$5.714.91 \$4.200.00 NJ002203 A RARITAN TOWNSHIP MUA STP 18.968 \$1.51.57.48 \$11.150.00 NJ002210 A EDUCATIONAL TESTING SERVICE 0.1550 \$4.232.76 \$4.200.00 NJ002210 A EDUCATIONAL TESTING SERVICE 0.1550 \$4.232.76 \$4.200.00 NJ0022240 A WOODSTOWN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 2.7917 \$4.790.11 \$4.200.00 NJ0022499 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 170.083 \$47.102.78 \$11.150.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN TOWNSHIP 19.150 \$4.232.5 \$4.200.00 NJ0022498 A WARREN STAGE L& II 1.150.00 \$4.578.38 \$4.200.00 NJ0022499 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 170.083 \$4.700.78 \$4.435.78 \$4.200.00 NJ0022499 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 170.083 \$4.700.78 \$4.700.78 \$4.435.78 \$4.200.00 NJ0022499 A WARREN STAGE L& II 1.150.00 \$4.578.38 \$4.200.00 NJ0022507 A WARREN STAGE L& II 1.150.00 \$4.578.38 \$4.200.00 NJ0022508 A WARREN STAGE L& II 1.150.00 \$4.5 | | NJ0021083 | A | VETERANS AFFAIRS NJ HEALTH CARE SYSTEM-LYONS | 0.1938 | \$4,240.96 | \$4,200.00 |
| NI0021334 A MENDHAM BORO 4.0417 \$5,04.34 \$4,200.00 NI0021342 A SKYVIEW / HIBROOK WTP 0.0232 \$4,204.91 \$4,200.00 NI0021369 A HACKETTSTOWN MUA 18.4792 \$15,056.19 \$11,150.00 NI0021598 A PENNSVILLE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 35,9167 \$18,742.18 \$11,150.00 NI0021610 A CARNEYS POINT STP 45,3717 \$20,740.81 \$11,150.00 NI0021610 A RIVERTON STP 61,167 \$5,492.96 \$4,200.00 NI0021610 A NIEW PROVIDENCE WWTP 11,174.90 \$11,150.00 NI0021709 A CENTRAL AVE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 13,1917 \$13,938.50 \$11,150.00 NI0021717 A BUENA BOROUGH MUA 12,208 \$11,408.06 \$11,150.00 NI0021865 A FIDDLERS ELBOW CTRY CLUB WWTP 0.0523 \$4,210.04 \$4,220.00 NI0021890 A MILFORD SEWER UTILITY 3,3442 \$4,949.18 \$4,200.00 NI0021934 A CLOVERIILL STP 6,008 \$5,470.06 \$4,200.00 NI0022021 A SWEDESBORO WTP 7,1667 \$5,714.91 \$4,200.00 NI0022021 A SWEDESBORO WTP 7,1667 \$5,714.91 \$4,200.00 NI0022021 A SWEDESBORO WTP 18,983 \$15,157.48 \$11,150.00 NI0022034 A RARTAN TOWNSHIP MUA STP 18,983 \$15,157.48 \$11,150.00 NI0022101 A EDUCATIONAL TESTING SERVICE 0.1550 \$4,232.76 \$4,200.00 NI0022102 A SUSSEX COUNTY HOMESTEAD WTP 2,325 \$4,249.15 \$4,200.00 NI0022240 A HAGEDORN PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITAL 0.1042 \$4,222.02 \$4,200.00 NI0022240 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 170,083 \$47,102.78 \$11,150.00 NI0022249 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 170,083 \$4,783.38 \$4,200.00 NI0022249 A WOODSTOWN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 1,1154 \$4,435.78 \$4,200.00 NI0022497 A WARREN STAGE I V STP 24,429 \$4,763.9 \$4,200.00 NI0022498 A WARREN STAGE I V STP 24,429 \$4,763.9 \$4,200.00 NI0022499 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 170,003 \$4,578.38 \$4,200.00 NI0022591 A ROUSEWER REG AUTHORITY 1,1164 \$4,435.78 \$4,200.00 NI0022675 A ROSBURY TOWNSHIP 1,1150.00 \$4,200.00 \$4,200.00 \$ | | NJ0021113 | A | WASHINGTON BORO WASTEWATER TREATMENT FACILITY | 5.0433 | \$12,216.08 | \$11,150.00 |
| N0021342 A SKYVIEW/HIBROOK WTP | | NJ0021326 | A | MEDFORD LAKES BOROUGH STP | 6.4750 | \$5,568.71 | \$4,200.00 |
| N0021369 A HACKETTSTOWN MUA 18.4792 \$15,056.19 \$11,150.00 N10021598 A PENNSVILLE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 35,3167 \$18,742.18 \$11,150.00 N10021601 A CARNEWS POINT STP 45,3717 \$20,740.81 \$11,150.00 N10021610 A RIVERTON STP 6.1167 \$5,492.96 \$4,200.00 N10021636 A NEW PROVIDENCE WWTP 0.1178 \$11,174.90 \$11,150.00 N10021709 A CENTRAL AVE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 13,1917 \$13,393.50 \$11,150.00 N10021717 A BUENA BOROUGH MUA 1.2208 \$11,408.06 \$11,150.00 N10021865 A FIDDLER'S ELBOW CTRY CLUB WWTP 0.0523 \$4,211.04 \$4,200.00 N10021860 A MILFORD SEWER UTILITY 3,5442 \$4,494.18 \$4,200.00 N10021890 A MILFORD SEWER UTILITY 3,5442 \$4,494.18 \$4,200.00 N10022021 A SWEDESBORO WTP 7,1667 \$5,749 \$4,200.00 N10022021 A SWEDESBORO WTP 7,1667 \$5,749 \$4,200.00 N10022021 A RARITAN TOWNSHIP MUA STP 18,9583 \$15,157.48 \$11,150.00 N10022047 A RARITAN TOWNSHIP MUA STP 18,9583 \$15,157.48 \$11,150.00 N10022047 A RARITAN TOWNSHIP MUA STP 18,9583 \$15,157.48 \$11,150.00 N10022047 A RARITAN TOWNSHIP MUA STP 18,9583 \$15,157.48 \$11,150.00 N10022047 A RARITAN TOWNSHIP MUA STP 18,9583 \$15,157.48 \$11,150.00 N10022047 A RARITAN TOWNSHIP MUA STP 18,9583 \$15,157.48 \$11,150.00 N10022049 A WOODSTOWN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 2,7917 \$4,202.00 N10022449 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 170,0833 \$47,102.78 \$11,150.00 N10022349 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 170,0833 \$47,102.78 \$11,150.00 N10022499 A WARREN TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 1,1900 \$4,578.38 \$4,200.00 N10022497 A WARREN TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 1,1900 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 N10022349 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 11,150.00 N10022349 A ROSEWELT BORO WTP 2,444.19 \$4,455.79 \$4,200.00 N10022349 A ROSEWELT BORO WTP 1,140.40 \$4,859.03 \$4,200.00 N10022349 A ROSEWELT BORO WTP 1,140.40 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 N10022349 A ROSEWELT BO | | NJ0021334 | A | MENDHAM BORO | 4.0417 | \$5,054.34 | \$4,200.00 |
| N0021598 | | NJ0021342 | A | SKYVIEW / HIBROOK WTP | 0.0232 | \$4,204.91 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0021601 A CARNEYS POINT STP 45.3717 \$20,740.81 \$11,150.00 NJ0021610 A RIVERTON STP 6.1167 \$5,492.96 \$4,200.00 NJ0021636 A NEW PROVIDENCE WUTP 6.1178 \$11,174.90 \$11,150.00 NJ0021709 A CENTRAL AVE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 13.1917 \$13,938.50 \$11,150.00 NJ0021707 A BUENA BOROUGH MUA 1.2208 \$11,408.66 \$11,150.00 NJ0021865 A FIDDLER'S ELBOW CTRY CLUB WWTP 0.0523 \$4,211.04 \$4,200.00 NJ0021880 A MILFORD SEWER UTILITY 3.5442 \$4,949.18 \$4,200.00 NJ0021954 A CLOVERHILL STP 6.0083 \$5,470.66 \$4,200.00 NJ0022021 A SWEDESBORO WTP 7.1667 \$5,714.91 \$4,200.00 NJ0022021 A SWEDESBORO WTP 7.1667 \$5,714.91 \$4,200.00 NJ0022047 A RARITAN TOWNSHIP MUA STP 18,9583 \$15,157.48 \$11,150.00 NJ0022047 A RARITAN TOWNSHIP MUA STP 0.2325 \$4,249.15 \$4,200.00 NJ0022110 A EDUCATIONAL TESTING SERVICE 0.1550 \$4,232.76 \$4,200.00 NJ0022144 A HAGEDORN PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITAL 0.1042 \$4,222.02 \$4,200.00 NJ0022250 A WOODSTOWN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 0.1042 \$4,222.02 \$4,200.00 NJ0022349 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 170.0833 \$47,102.78 \$11,150.00 NJ0022349 A WARREN TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 1.7900 \$4,578.38 \$4,200.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN TAGE I V STP 2.4429 \$4,716.39 \$4,200.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN TAGE I V STP 37.00 \$1,000.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE I V STP 1.1150 \$1,150.00 NJ0022497 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA TILL STP 1.1150 \$1,150.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE I V STP 1.1150 \$1,150.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE I V STP 1.1150 \$1,150.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE I V STP 1.1150 \$1,150.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE I V STP 1.1150 \$1,150.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE I V STP 1.1150 \$1,150.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE I V STP 1.1150 \$1,150.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE I V STP 1.1150 \$1,150.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE I V STP \$1,150.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN S | | NJ0021369 | A | HACKETTSTOWN MUA | 18.4792 | \$15,056.19 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0021610 | | NJ0021598 | A | PENNSVILLE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY | 35.9167 | \$18,742.18 | \$11,150.00 |
| N10021636 A NEW PROVIDENCE WWTP 0.1178 \$11,174.90 \$11,150.00 N10021709 A CENTRAL AVE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 13.1917 \$13,938.50 \$11,150.00 N10021865 A BUENA BOROUGH MUA 1.2208 \$11,408.00 \$11,150.00 N10021865 A FIDDLER'S ELBOW CTRY CLUB WWTP 0.0523 \$4,211.04 \$4,200.00 N10021890 A MILFORD SEWER UTILITY 3.5.442 \$4,949.18 \$4,200.00 N10021954 A CLOVERHILL STP 6.0083 \$5,470.00 \$4,200.00 N10022021 A SWEDESBORO WTP 7.1667 \$5,714.91 \$4,200.00 N10022021 A SWEDESBORO WTP 7.1667 \$5,714.91 \$4,200.00 N10022047 A RARITAN TOWNSHIP MUA STP 18.9583 \$15,157.48 \$11,150.00 N10022047 A RARITAN TOWNSHIP MUA STP 0.2325 \$4,249.15 \$4,200.00 N10022110 A EDUCATIONAL TESTING SERVICE 0.1550 \$4,232.76 \$4,200.00 N1002210 A HAGEDORN PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITAL 0.1042 \$4,222.02 \$4,200.00 N10022250 A WOODSTOWN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 2.7917 \$4,790.11 \$4,200.00 N10022349 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 170.0833 \$47,102.78 \$11,150.00 N10022349 A SKILLMAN VILLAGE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 1.1154 \$4,455.78 \$4,200.00 N10022497 A WARREN TOWNSHIP STAGE IA & II 1.7900 \$4,710.27 \$4,700.00 N10022497 A WARREN STAGE IA & II 1.7900 \$4,578.38 \$4,200.00 N10022497 A WARREN STAGE IA & II 1.7900 \$4,578.38 \$4,200.00 N10022497 A ROSBURY TOWNSHIP STAGE IA & II 1.7900 \$4,578.38 \$4,200.00 N1002251 A ROSBURY TOWNSHIP 19.1500 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 N10022781 A ROSBURY TOWNSHIP 19.1500 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 N10022985 A WARREN STAGE IA & II 1.7900 \$4,200.00 N10022985 A WARREN STAGE IA & II 1.7900 \$4,200.00 N10022985 A WARREN STAGE IA & II 1.7900 \$4,200.00 N10023507 A DELRAN TWP SEWER UTILITY DEPT 1.8607 \$4,200.00 N10023507 A DELRAN TWP SEWER UTILITY DEPT 1.8607 \$4,200.00 N10023506 A HUNSON CNTY MEADOWIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744.31 \$4,200.00 N10023507 A DELRAN TWP | | NJ0021601 | A | CARNEYS POINT STP | 45.3717 | \$20,740.81 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0021709 A CENTRAL AVE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 13.1917 \$13,938.50 \$11,150.00 NJ0021717 A BUENA BOROUGH MUA 1.2208 \$11,408.06 \$11,150.00 NJ0021890 A FIDDLER'S ELBOW CTRY CLUB WWTP 0.0523 \$4,211.04 \$4,200.00 NJ0021890 A MILFORD SEWER UTILITY 3.5442 \$4,949.18 \$4,200.00 NJ0021954 A CLOVERHILL STP 6.0083 \$5,470.06 \$5,200.00 NJ0022021 A SWEDESBORO WTP 71,667 \$5,714.91 \$4,200.00 NJ0022047 A RARITAN TOWNSHIP MUA STP 18,9583 \$15,157.48 \$11,150.00 NJ0022063 A SUSSEX COUNTY HOMESTEAD WTP 0.2325 \$4,249.15 \$4,200.00 NJ002210 A EDUCATIONAL TESTING SERVICE 0.1550 \$4,232.76 \$4,200.00 NJ002214 A HAGEDORN PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITAL 0.1042 \$4,222.02 \$4,200.00 NJ0022250 A WOODSTOWN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 2.7917 \$4,790.11 \$4,200.00 NJ0022349 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 170.0833 \$47,102.78 \$11,150.00 NJ0022489 A WARREN TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 1.7900 \$4,578.38 \$4,200.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE I & II 1.7900 \$4,578.38 \$4,200.00 NJ0022519 A RIVERSIDE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 37,0192 \$18,975.23 \$11,150.00 NJ0022675 A ROXBURY TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 1.900 \$4,578.38 \$4,200.00 NJ0022781 A NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER 0.2625 \$4,255.49 \$4,200.00 NJ0022845 A RIVERSIDE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 37,0192 \$18,975.23 \$11,150.00 NJ0022845 A RIVERSIDE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 37,0192 \$18,975.23 \$11,150.00 NJ0022985 A WRIGHTSTOWN BOROUGH STP 0.5225 \$4,255.49 \$4,200.00 NJ0022985 A WRIGHTSTOWN BOROUGH STP 0.5225 \$4,255.49 \$4,200.00 NJ0023903 A SCHOOLEY'S MOUNTAIN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 1.8667 \$13,658.42 \$11,150.00 NJ0023903 A SCHOOLEY'S MOUNTAIN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 6.5833 \$5,591.61 \$4,200.00 NJ0023905 A WILLEMBORO WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT 1.545000 \$43,808.72 \$11,150.00 NJ0023905 A WILLEMBORO WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT 1.5 | | NJ0021610 | A | RIVERTON STP | 6.1167 | \$5,492.96 | |
| NJ0021717 A BUENA BOROUGH MUA 1.2208 \$11,408.06 \$11,150.00 NJ0021865 A FIDDLER'S ELBOW CTRY CLUB WWTP 0.0523 \$4,211.04 \$4,200.00 NJ0021890 A MILFORD SEWER UTILITY 3.5442 \$4,949.18 \$4,200.00 NJ0021954 A CLOVERHILL STP 6.0083 \$5,470.06 \$4,200.00 NJ0022021 A SWEDESBORO WTP 7.1667 \$5,714.91 \$4,200.00 NJ0022047 A RARITAN TOWNSHIP MUA STP 18.9583 \$15,157.48 \$11,150.00 NJ0022063 A SUSSEX COUNTY HOMESTEAD WTP 0.2325 \$4,249.15 \$4,200.00 NJ0022110 A EDUCATIONAL TESTING SERVICE 0.1550 \$4,232.76 \$4,200.00 NJ0022144 A HAGEDORN PSYCHLATRIC HOSPITAL 0.1042 \$4,222.02 \$4,200.00 NJ0022259 A WOODSTOWN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 0.1042 \$4,222.02 \$4,200.00 NJ0022349 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 170.0833 \$47,102.78 \$11,150.00 NJ0022349 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 170.0833 \$47,102.78 \$11,150.00 NJ0022489 A WARREN STAGE IV STP 2.4429 \$4,471.639 \$4,200.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE IV STP 2.4429 \$4,716.39 \$4,200.00 NJ0022519 A RIVERSIDE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 37.0192 \$18,975.23 \$11,150.00 NJ0022751 A ROSBURY TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 19.150 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 NJ0022751 A ROSBURY TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 19.150 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 NJ0022751 A ROSBURY TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 19.150 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 NJ0022751 A ROSBURY TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 19.150 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 NJ0022751 A ROSBURY TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 19.150 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 NJ0022751 A ROSBURY TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 19.150 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 NJ0022751 A ROSBURY TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 19.150 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 NJ0023561 A WILLINGBORO WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT 19.4500 \$4,38.08.72 \$11,150.00 NJ0023561 A WILLINGBORO WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT 19.4500 \$4,38.08.72 \$11,150.00 NJ0023566 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,244.31 \$4,200.00 NJ0023566 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,344.31 \$4,200.00 N | | NJ0021636 | A | NEW PROVIDENCE WWTP | 0.1178 | \$11,174.90 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0021865 | | NJ0021709 | A | CENTRAL AVE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT | 13.1917 | \$13,938.50 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0021890 | | NJ0021717 | A | BUENA BOROUGH MUA | 1.2208 | \$11,408.06 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0021954 A CLOVERHILL STP 6.0083 \$5,470.06 \$4,200.00 NJ0022021 A SWEDESBORO WTP 7.1667 \$5,714.91 \$4,200.00 NJ0022047 A RARITAN TOWNSHIP MUA STP 18.9583 \$15,157.48 \$11,150.00 NJ0022063 A SUSSEX COUNTY HOMESTEAD WTP 0.2325 \$4,249.15 \$4,200.00 NJ0022110 A EDUCATIONAL TESTING SERVICE 0.1550 \$4,232.76 \$4,200.00 NJ0022144 A HAGEDORN PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITAL 0.1042 \$4,222.02 \$4,200.00 NJ0022250 A WOODSTOWN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 2.7917 \$4,790.11 \$4,200.00 NJ0022349 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 170,0833 \$47,102.78 \$11,150.00 NJ0022349 A SKILLMAN VILLAGE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 1.1154 \$4,435.78 \$4,200.00 NJ0022489 A WARREN TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 1.7900 \$4,578.38 \$4,200.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE I V STP 2.4429 \$4,716.39 \$4,200.00 NJ0022519 A RIVERSIDE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 37,0192 \$18,975.23 \$111,150.00 NJ0022781 A ROSBURY TOWNSHIP MATER 2.2625 \$4,255.49 \$4,200.00 NJ0022781 A ROSBURY TOWNSHIP STAGE I WATER 2.2625 \$4,255.49 \$4,200.00 NJ0022855 A ROSBURY TOWNSHIP STOWN WATER 2.2625 \$4,255.49 \$4,200.00 NJ0022985 A WRIGHTSTOWN BOROUGH STP 1.8404 \$4,489.03 \$4,200.00 NJ0022985 A WRIGHTSTOWN BOROUGH STP 1.8404 \$4,489.03 \$4,200.00 NJ0023361 A WILLINGBORO WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT 1.8667 \$13,688.42 \$11,150.00 NJ0023507 A DELRAN TWP SEWER UTILLITY DEPT 1.18667 \$13,688.42 \$11,150.00 NJ0023566 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744.31 \$4,200.00 NJ0023566 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744.31 \$4,200.00 NJ0023663 A HMH CARRIER CLINIC 0.6700 \$4,341.63 \$4,200.00 NJ0023663 A HMH CARRIER CLINIC 0.6700 \$4,341.63 \$4,200.00 NJ0023608 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11.3250 \$1,354.92 \$11,150.00 NJ0023601 A HMH CARRIER CLINIC 0.6700 \$4,341.63 \$4,200.00 NJ0023601 A HMH CARRIER CLINIC 0.6700 \$4,341.63 \$4,200.00 N | | NJ0021865 | A | FIDDLER'S ELBOW CTRY CLUB WWTP | 0.0523 | \$4,211.04 | \$4,200.00 |
| NI0022021 | | NJ0021890 | A | MILFORD SEWER UTILITY | 3.5442 | \$4,949.18 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0022047 A RARITAN TOWNSHIP MUA STP 18.9583 S15,157.48 S11,150.00 NJ0022063 A SUSSEX COUNTY HOMESTEAD WTP 0.2325 \$4,249.15 \$4,200.00 NJ0022110 A EDUCATIONAL TESTING SERVICE 0.1550 \$4,232.76 \$4,200.00 NJ0022144 A HAGEDORN PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITAL 0.1042 \$4,222.02 \$4,200.00 NJ0022250 A WOODSTOWN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 2.7917 \$4,790.11 \$4,200.00 NJ0022349 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 170.0833 \$47,102.78 \$11,150.00 NJ0022349 A SKILLMAN VILLAGE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 1.1154 \$4,435.78 \$4,200.00 NJ0022489 A WARREN TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 1.7900 \$4,578.38 \$4,200.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE I V STP 2.4429 \$4,716.39 \$4,200.00 NJ0022519 A RIVERSIDE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 37.0192 \$18,975.23 \$11,150.00 NJ0022675 A ROXBURY TOWNSHIP 19,1500 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 NJ0022781 A NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER 0.2625 \$4,255.49 \$4,200.00 NJ0022845 A HARRISON BROOK STP 14,1667 \$14,1446 \$11,150.00 NJ0022918 A ROSSEVELT BORO WTP 1,8404 \$4,589.03 \$4,200.00 NJ0022918 A ROSSEVELT BORO WTP 1,8404 \$4,589.03 \$4,200.00 NJ0022918 A WIGHTSTOWN BOROUGH STP 0.5225 \$4,310.45 \$4,200.00 NJ0022918 A WIGHTSTOWN BOROUGH STP 0.5225 \$4,310.45 \$4,200.00 NJ0023493 A SCHOOLEY'S MOUNTAIN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLAN 6.5833 \$5,591.61 \$4,200.00 NJ0023493 A SCHOOLEY'S MOUNTAIN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLAN 6.5833 \$5,591.61 \$4,200.00 NJ0023560 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744.31 \$4,200.00 NJ0023663 A HMH CARRIER CLINIC 0.6700 \$4,341.63 \$4,200.00 NJ0023668 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11,3250 \$13,543.92 \$11,150.00 NJ0023668 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11,3250 \$13,543.92 \$11,150.00 NJ0023670 A FLORENCE TOWNSHIP STP 35,3008 \$18,612.01 \$11,150.00 NJ0023668 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11,150.00 \$11,150.00 NJ0023671 A FLORENCE TOWNSHIP STP 35,3008 \$18,612.01 \$11,150.00 | | NJ0021954 | A | CLOVERHILL STP | 6.0083 | \$5,470.06 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0022063 A SUSSEX COUNTY HOMESTEAD WTP 0.2325 \$4,249.15 \$4,200.00 NJ0022110 A EDUCATIONAL TESTING SERVICE 0.1550 \$4,232.76 \$4,200.00 NJ0022144 A HAGEDORN PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITAL 0.1042 \$4,222.02 \$4,200.00 NJ0022250 A WOODSTOWN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 2.7917 \$4,790.11 \$4,200.00 NJ0022349 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 170.0833 \$47,102.78 \$11,150.00 NJ0022390 A SKILLMAN VILLAGE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 1.1154 \$4,435.78 \$4,200.00 NJ0022489 A WARREN TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 1.7900 \$4,578.38 \$4,200.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE IV STP 2.4429 \$4,716.39 \$4,200.00 NJ0022519 A RIVERSIDE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 37.0192 \$18,975.23 \$11,150.00 NJ0022675 A ROXBURY TOWNSHIP 19,1500 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 NJ0022781 A NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER 0.2625 \$4,255.49 \$4,200.00 NJ0022845 A HARRISON BROOK STP 14,1667 \$14,144.60 \$11,150.00 NJ0022918 A ROOSEVELT BORO WTP 0.5225 \$4,310.45 \$4,200.00 NJ0022918 A ROOSEVELT BORO WTP 0.5225 \$4,310.45 \$4,200.00 NJ0023361 A WILLINGBORO WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT 154,5000 \$43,808.72 \$11,150.00 NJ0023567 A DELRAN TWP SEWER UTILITY DEPT 11.8667 \$13,658.42 \$11,150.00 NJ0023566 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744.31 \$4,200.00 NJ0023663 A HMH CARRIER CLINIC 0.6700 \$4,341.63 \$4,200.00 NJ0023668 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11.3250 \$13,543.92 \$11,150.00 NJ0023698 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11.3250 \$13,543.92 \$11,150.00 NJ0023670 A FLORENCE TOWNSHIP STP 35.3008 \$18,612.01 \$11,150.00 NJ0023671 A FLORENCE TOWNSHIP STP 35.3008 \$18,612.01 \$11,150.00 NJ0023671 A FLORENCE TOWNSHIP STP 35.3008 \$18,612.01 \$11,150.00 NJ0023698 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11.3250 \$13,543.92 \$11,150.00 NJ0023671 A FLORENCE TOWSHIP STP 35.3008 \$18,612.01 \$11,150.00 NJ0023671 A FLORENCE TO | | NJ0022021 | A | SWEDESBORO WTP | 7.1667 | \$5,714.91 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0022110 | | NJ0022047 | A | RARITAN TOWNSHIP MUA STP | 18.9583 | \$15,157.48 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0022144 A HAGEDORN PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITAL 0.1042 \$4,202.02 \$4,200.00 NJ0022250 A WOODSTOWN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 2.7917 \$4,790.11 \$4,200.00 NJ0022349 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 170.0833 \$47,102.78 \$11,150.00 NJ0022390 A SKILLMAN VILLAGE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 1.1154 \$4,435.78 \$4,200.00 NJ0022489 A WARREN TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 1.7900 \$4,578.38 \$4,200.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE IV STP 2.4429 \$4,716.39 \$4,200.00 NJ0022519 A RIVERSIDE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 37.0192 \$18,975.23 \$11,150.00 NJ0022781 A ROXBURY TOWNSHIP 19.1500 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 NJ0022781 A NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER 0.2625 \$4,255.49 \$4,200.00 NJ0022918 A ROOSEVELT BORO WTP 1.8404 \$4,589.03 \$4,200.00 NJ002361 A WRIGHTSTOWN BOROUGH STP 0.5225 \$4,310.45 \$4 | | NJ0022063 | A | SUSSEX COUNTY HOMESTEAD WTP | 0.2325 | \$4,249.15 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0022250 A WOODSTOWN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 2.7917 \$4,790.11 \$4,200.00 NJ0022349 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 170.0833 \$47,102.78 \$11,150.00 NJ0022390 A SKILLMAN VILLAGE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 1.1154 \$4,435.78 \$4,200.00 NJ0022489 A WARREN TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 1.7900 \$4,578.38 \$4,200.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE I V STP 2.4429 \$4,716.39 \$4,200.00 NJ0022519 A RIVERSIDE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 37.0192 \$18,975.23 \$11,150.00 NJ0022675 A ROXBURY TOWNSHIP 19.1500 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 NJ0022781 A NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER 0.2625 \$4,255.49 \$4,200.00 NJ0022918 A HARRISON BROOK STP 14.1667 \$14,144.60 \$11,150.00 NJ0022985 A WRIGHTSTOWN BOROUGH STP 0.5225 \$4,310.45 \$4,200.00 NJ0023361 A WILLINGBORO WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT 154,500 \$43,808.72< | | NJ0022110 | A | EDUCATIONAL TESTING SERVICE | 0.1550 | \$4,232.76 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0022349 A ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA 170.0833 \$47,102.78 \$11,150.00 NJ0022390 A SKILLMAN VILLAGE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 1.1154 \$4,435.78 \$4,200.00 NJ0022489 A WARREN TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 1.7900 \$4,578.38 \$4,200.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE IV STP 2.4429 \$4,716.39 \$4,200.00 NJ0022519 A RIVERSIDE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 37.0192 \$18,975.23 \$11,150.00 NJ0022675 A ROXBURY TOWNSHIP 19,1500 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 NJ0022781 A NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER 0.2625 \$4,255.49 \$4,200.00 NJ0022845 A HARRISON BROOK STP 14,1667 \$14,144.60 \$11,150.00 NJ0022918 A ROOSEVELT BORO WTP 1.8404 \$4,589.03 \$4,200.00 NJ002395 A WRIGHTSTOWN BOROUGH STP 0.5225 \$4,310.45 \$4,200.00 NJ0023493 A SCHOOLEY'S MOUNTAIN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLAN 6.5833 \$5,591.61 \$4,200.00 NJ0023507 A DELRAN TWP SEWER UTILITY DEPT 11.8667 \$13,658.42 \$11,150.00 NJ0023540 A NAVAL WEAPONS STATION EARLE 0.2358 \$4,249.85 \$4,200.00 NJ0023566 A HUIDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744.31 \$4,200.00 NJ0023663 A HMH CARRIER CLINIC 0.6700 \$4,341.63 \$4,200.00 NJ0023698 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11.3250 \$13,543.92 \$11,150.00 NJ0023698 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11.3250 \$13,543.92 \$11,150.00 NJ0023701 A FLORENCE TOWNSHIP STP 35.3008 \$18,612.01 \$11,150.00 NJ0023701 S11,150.00 NJ0023701 S11,150.00 NJ0023701 S11,150.00 S11,150.00 NJ0023701 S11,150.00 S11,150.00 S11,150.00 S11,150.00 NJ0023701 S11,150.00 S11,150.00 S11,150.00 S11,150.00 NJ0023701 S11,150.00 S11 | | NJ0022144 | A | HAGEDORN PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITAL | 0.1042 | \$4,222.02 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0022390 A SKILLMAN VILLAGE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 1.1154 \$.4,35.78 \$4,200.00 NJ0022489 A WARREN TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 1.7900 \$4,578.38 \$4,200.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE IV STP 2.4429 \$4,716.39 \$4,200.00 NJ0022519 A RIVERSIDE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 37.0192 \$18,975.23 \$11,150.00 NJ0022675 A ROXBURY TOWNSHIP 19.1500 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 NJ0022781 A NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER 0.2625 \$4,255.49 \$4,200.00 NJ0022845 A HARRISON BROOK STP 14.1667 \$14,144.60 \$11,150.00 NJ0022985 A WRIGHTSTOWN BOROUGH STP 0.5225 \$4,310.45 \$4,200.00 NJ0023493 A SCHOOLEY'S MOUNTAIN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLAN 6.5833 \$5,591.61 \$4,200.00 NJ0023507 A DELRAN TWP SEWER UTILITY DEPT 11.8667 \$13,658.42 \$11,150.00 NJ0023566 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,7 | | NJ0022250 | A | WOODSTOWN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT | 2.7917 | \$4,790.11 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0022489 A WARREN TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II 1.7900 \$4,578.38 \$4,200.00 NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE IV STP 2.4429 \$4,716.39 \$4,200.00 NJ0022519 A RIVERSIDE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 37.0192 \$18,975.23 \$11,150.00 NJ0022675 A ROXBURY TOWNSHIP 19.1500 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 NJ0022781 A NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER 0.2625 \$4,255.49 \$4,200.00 NJ0022845 A HARRISON BROOK STP 14.1667 \$14,144.60 \$11,150.00 NJ0022985 A ROOSEVELT BORO WTP 1.8404 \$4,589.03 \$4,200.00 NJ0023361 A WILLINGBORO WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT 154.5000 \$43,808.72 \$11,150.00 NJ0023493 A SCHOOLEY'S MOUNTAIN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLAN 6.5833 \$5,591.61 \$4,200.00 NJ0023507 A DELRAN TWP SEWER UTILITY DEPT 11.8667 \$13,658.42 \$11,150.00 NJ0023566 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744. | | NJ0022349 | A | ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA | 170.0833 | \$47,102.78 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0022497 A WARREN STAGE IV STP 2.4429 \$4,716.39 \$4,200.00 NJ0022519 A RIVERSIDE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 37.0192 \$18,975.23 \$11,150.00 NJ0022675 A ROXBURY TOWNSHIP 19.1500 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 NJ0022781 A NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER 0.2625 \$4,255.49 \$4,200.00 NJ0022845 A HARRISON BROOK STP 14.1667 \$14,144.60 \$11,150.00 NJ0022918 A ROOSEVELT BORO WTP 1.8404 \$4,589.03 \$4,200.00 NJ0022985 A WRIGHTSTOWN BOROUGH STP 0.5225 \$4,310.45 \$4,200.00 NJ0023361 A WILLINGBORO WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT 154,5000 \$43,808.72 \$11,150.00 NJ0023493 A SCHOOLEY'S MOUNTAIN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLAN 6.5833 \$5,591.61 \$4,200.00 NJ0023507 A DELRAN TWP SEWER UTILITY DEPT 11.8667 \$13,658.42 \$11,150.00 NJ0023566 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744.31 <td></td> <td>NJ0022390</td> <td>A</td> <td>SKILLMAN VILLAGE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT</td> <td>1.1154</td> <td>\$4,435.78</td> <td>\$4,200.00</td> | | NJ0022390 | A | SKILLMAN VILLAGE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT | 1.1154 | \$4,435.78 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0022519 A RIVERSIDE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 37.0192 \$18,975.23 \$11,150.00 NJ0022675 A ROXBURY TOWNSHIP 19.1500 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 NJ0022781 A NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER 0.2625 \$4,255.49 \$4,200.00 NJ0022845 A HARRISON BROOK STP 14.1667 \$14,144.60 \$11,150.00 NJ0022918 A ROOSEVELT BORO WTP 1.8404 \$4,589.03 \$4,200.00 NJ0022985 A WRIGHTSTOWN BOROUGH STP 0.5225 \$4,310.45 \$4,200.00 NJ0023361 A WILLINGBORO WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT 154.5000 \$43,808.72 \$11,150.00 NJ0023493 A SCHOOLEY'S MOUNTAIN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLAN 6.5833 \$5,591.61 \$4,200.00 NJ0023507 A DELRAN TWP SEWER UTILITY DEPT 11.8667 \$13,658.42 \$11,150.00 NJ0023566 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744.31 \$4,200.00 NJ0023663 A HMH CARRIER CLINIC 0.6700 \$4,341.63 <td></td> <td>NJ0022489</td> <td>A</td> <td>WARREN TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II</td> <td>1.7900</td> <td>\$4,578.38</td> <td>\$4,200.00</td> | | NJ0022489 | A | WARREN TOWNSHIP STAGE I & II | 1.7900 | \$4,578.38 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0022675 A ROXBURY TOWNSHIP 19.1500 \$15,197.99 \$11,150.00 NJ0022781 A NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER 0.2625 \$4,255.49 \$4,200.00 NJ0022845 A HARRISON BROOK STP 14.1667 \$14,144.60 \$11,150.00 NJ0022918 A ROOSEVELT BORO WTP 1.8404 \$4,589.03 \$4,200.00 NJ0022985 A WRIGHTSTOWN BOROUGH STP 0.5225 \$4,310.45 \$4,200.00 NJ0023361 A WILLINGBORO WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT 154.5000 \$43,808.72 \$11,150.00 NJ0023493 A SCHOOLEY'S MOUNTAIN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLAN 6.5833 \$5,591.61 \$4,200.00 NJ0023507 A DELRAN TWP SEWER UTILITY DEPT 11.8667 \$13,658.42 \$11,150.00 NJ0023540 A NAVAL WEAPONS STATION EARLE 0.2358 \$4,249.85 \$4,200.00 NJ0023663 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744.31 \$4,200.00 NJ0023698 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11.3250 \$13,543.92 </td <td></td> <td>NJ0022497</td> <td>A</td> <td>WARREN STAGE IV STP</td> <td>2.4429</td> <td>\$4,716.39</td> <td>\$4,200.00</td> | | NJ0022497 | A | WARREN STAGE IV STP | 2.4429 | \$4,716.39 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0022781 A NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER 0.2625 \$4,255.49 \$4,200.00 NJ0022845 A HARRISON BROOK STP 14.1667 \$14,144.60 \$11,150.00 NJ0022918 A ROOSEVELT BORO WTP 1.8404 \$4,589.03 \$4,200.00 NJ0022985 A WRIGHTSTOWN BOROUGH STP 0.5225 \$4,310.45 \$4,200.00 NJ0023361 A WILLINGBORO WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT 154.5000 \$43,808.72 \$11,150.00 NJ0023493 A SCHOOLEY'S MOUNTAIN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLAN 6.5833 \$5,591.61 \$4,200.00 NJ0023507 A DELRAN TWP SEWER UTILITY DEPT 11.8667 \$13,658.42 \$11,150.00 NJ0023540 A NAVAL WEAPONS STATION EARLE 0.2358 \$4,249.85 \$4,200.00 NJ0023566 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744.31 \$4,200.00 NJ0023663 A HMH CARRIER CLINIC 0.6700 \$4,341.63 \$4,200.00 NJ0023698 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11.3250 \$13,543.92 <td></td> <td>NJ0022519</td> <td>A</td> <td>RIVERSIDE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY</td> <td>37.0192</td> <td>\$18,975.23</td> <td>\$11,150.00</td> | | NJ0022519 | A | RIVERSIDE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY | 37.0192 | \$18,975.23 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0022845 A HARRISON BROOK STP 14.1667 \$14,144.60 \$11,150.00 NJ0022918 A ROOSEVELT BORO WTP 1.8404 \$4,589.03 \$4,200.00 NJ0022985 A WRIGHTSTOWN BOROUGH STP 0.5225 \$4,310.45 \$4,200.00 NJ0023361 A WILLINGBORO WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT 154.5000 \$43,808.72 \$11,150.00 NJ0023493 A SCHOOLEY'S MOUNTAIN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLAN 6.5833 \$5,591.61 \$4,200.00 NJ0023507 A DELRAN TWP SEWER UTILITY DEPT 11.8667 \$13,658.42 \$11,150.00 NJ0023540 A NAVAL WEAPONS STATION EARLE 0.2358 \$4,249.85 \$4,200.00 NJ0023566 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744.31 \$4,200.00 NJ0023663 A HMH CARRIER CLINIC 0.6700 \$4,341.63 \$4,200.00 NJ0023698 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11.3250 \$13,543.92 \$11,150.00 NJ0023701 A FLORENCE TOWNSHIP STP 35.3008 \$18,612.01 <td></td> <td>NJ0022675</td> <td>A</td> <td>ROXBURY TOWNSHIP</td> <td>19.1500</td> <td>\$15,197.99</td> <td>\$11,150.00</td> | | NJ0022675 | A | ROXBURY TOWNSHIP | 19.1500 | \$15,197.99 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0022918 A ROOSEVELT BORO WTP 1.8404 \$4,589.03 \$4,200.00 NJ0022985 A WRIGHTSTOWN BOROUGH STP 0.5225 \$4,310.45 \$4,200.00 NJ0023361 A WILLINGBORO WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT 154.5000 \$43,808.72 \$11,150.00 NJ0023493 A SCHOOLEY'S MOUNTAIN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLAN 6.5833 \$5,591.61 \$4,200.00 NJ0023507 A DELRAN TWP SEWER UTILITY DEPT 11.8667 \$13,658.42 \$11,150.00 NJ0023540 A NAVAL WEAPONS STATION EARLE 0.2358 \$4,249.85 \$4,200.00 NJ0023566 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744.31 \$4,200.00 NJ0023663 A HMH CARRIER CLINIC 0.6700 \$4,341.63 \$4,200.00 NJ0023698 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11.3250 \$13,543.92 \$11,150.00 NJ0023701 A FLORENCE TOWNSHIP STP 35.3008 \$18,612.01 \$11,150.00 | | NJ0022781 | A | NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER | 0.2625 | \$4,255.49 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0022985 A WRIGHTSTOWN BOROUGH STP 0.5225 \$4,310.45 \$4,200.00 NJ0023361 A WILLINGBORO WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT 154,5000 \$43,808.72 \$11,150.00 NJ0023493 A SCHOOLEY'S MOUNTAIN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLAN 6.5833 \$5,591.61 \$4,200.00 NJ0023507 A DELRAN TWP SEWER UTILITY DEPT 11.8667 \$13,658.42 \$11,150.00 NJ0023540 A NAVAL WEAPONS STATION EARLE 0.2358 \$4,249.85 \$4,200.00 NJ0023566 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744.31 \$4,200.00 NJ0023663 A HMH CARRIER CLINIC 0.6700 \$4,341.63 \$4,200.00 NJ0023698 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11.3250 \$13,543.92 \$11,150.00 NJ0023701 A FLORENCE TOWNSHIP STP 35.3008 \$18,612.01 \$11,150.00 | | NJ0022845 | A | HARRISON BROOK STP | 14.1667 | \$14,144.60 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0023361 A WILLINGBORO WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT 154,5000 \$43,808.72 \$11,150.00 NJ0023493 A SCHOOLEY'S MOUNTAIN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLAN 6.5833 \$5,591.61 \$4,200.00 NJ0023507 A DELRAN TWP SEWER UTILITY DEPT 11.8667 \$13,658.42 \$11,150.00 NJ0023540 A NAVAL WEAPONS STATION EARLE 0.2358 \$4,249.85 \$4,200.00 NJ0023566 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744.31 \$4,200.00 NJ0023663 A HMH CARRIER CLINIC 0.6700 \$4,341.63 \$4,200.00 NJ0023698 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11.3250 \$13,543.92 \$11,150.00 NJ0023701 A FLORENCE TOWNSHIP STP 35.3008 \$18,612.01 \$11,150.00 | | NJ0022918 | A | ROOSEVELT BORO WTP | 1.8404 | \$4,589.03 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0023493 A SCHOOLEY'S MOUNTAIN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLAN 6.5833 \$5,591.61 \$4,200.00 NJ0023507 A DELRAN TWP SEWER UTILITY DEPT 11.8667 \$13,658.42 \$11,150.00 NJ0023540 A NAVAL WEAPONS STATION EARLE 0.2358 \$4,249.85 \$4,200.00 NJ0023566 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744.31 \$4,200.00 NJ0023663 A HMH CARRIER CLINIC 0.6700 \$4,341.63 \$4,200.00 NJ0023698 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11.3250 \$13,543.92 \$11,150.00 NJ0023701 A FLORENCE TOWNSHIP STP 35.3008 \$18,612.01 \$11,150.00 | | NJ0022985 | A | WRIGHTSTOWN BOROUGH STP | 0.5225 | \$4,310.45 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0023507 A DELRAN TWP SEWER UTILITY DEPT 11.8667 \$13,658.42 \$11,150.00 NJ0023540 A NAVAL WEAPONS STATION EARLE 0.2358 \$4,249.85 \$4,200.00 NJ0023566 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744.31 \$4,200.00 NJ0023663 A HMH CARRIER CLINIC 0.6700 \$4,341.63 \$4,200.00 NJ0023698 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11.3250 \$13,543.92 \$11,150.00 NJ0023701 A FLORENCE TOWNSHIP STP 35.3008 \$18,612.01 \$11,150.00 | | NJ0023361 | A | WILLINGBORO WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT | 154.5000 | \$43,808.72 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0023540 A NAVAL WEAPONS STATION EARLE 0.2358 \$4,249.85 \$4,200.00 NJ0023566 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744.31 \$4,200.00 NJ0023663 A HMH CARRIER CLINIC 0.6700 \$4,341.63 \$4,200.00 NJ0023698 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11.3250 \$13,543.92 \$11,150.00 NJ0023701 A FLORENCE TOWNSHIP STP 35.3008 \$18,612.01 \$11,150.00 | | NJ0023493 | A | SCHOOLEY'S MOUNTAIN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLAN | 6.5833 | \$5,591.61 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0023540 A NAVAL WEAPONS STATION EARLE 0.2358 \$4,249.85 \$4,200.00 NJ0023566 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744.31 \$4,200.00 NJ0023663 A HMH CARRIER CLINIC 0.6700 \$4,341.63 \$4,200.00 NJ0023698 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11.3250 \$13,543.92 \$11,150.00 NJ0023701 A FLORENCE TOWNSHIP STP 35.3008 \$18,612.01 \$11,150.00 | | NJ0023507 | A | | 11.8667 | | |
| NJ0023566 A HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP 2.5750 \$4,744.31 \$4,200.00 NJ0023663 A HMH CARRIER CLINIC 0.6700 \$4,341.63 \$4,200.00 NJ0023698 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11.3250 \$13,543.92 \$11,150.00 NJ0023701 A FLORENCE TOWNSHIP STP 35.3008 \$18,612.01 \$11,150.00 | | | | NAVAL WEAPONS STATION EARLE | | | |
| NJ0023663 A HMH CARRIER CLINIC 0.6700 \$4,341.63 \$4,200.00 NJ0023698 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11.3250 \$13,543.92 \$11,150.00 NJ0023701 A FLORENCE TOWNSHIP STP 35.3008 \$18,612.01 \$11,150.00 | | NJ0023566 | A | HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL STP | 2.5750 | | |
| NJ0023698 A POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA 11.3250 \$13,543.92 \$11,150.00 NJ0023701 A FLORENCE TOWNSHIP STP 35.3008 \$18,612.01 \$11,150.00 | | | | HMH CARRIER CLINIC | | | |
| NJ0023701 A FLORENCE TOWNSHIP STP 35.3008 \$18,612.01 \$11,150.00 | | | A | POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA | 11.3250 | | |
| | | | | | | | |
| | | | | PINE BROOK STP | | | |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Nama | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimum Fee |
|------------------------|----------|--|------------------------|----------------------------|----------------------------|
| NJ0023736 | Cat A | Facility Name PINELANDS WASTEWATER CO | 9.2750 | \$6,160.58 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0023786 NJ0023787 | A A | EAST WINDSOR WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT | 12.4583 | \$13,783.48 | |
| NJ0023787 NJ0023809 | A | LOWER TOWNSHIP MUA | 41.2500 | \$13,763.46 | \$11,150.00 \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0023949 | A | LEGENDS RESORT & COUNTRY CLUB | 0.2400 | \$4,250.73 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0023949 NJ0024007 | A | CINNAMINSON SA | 51.2500 | \$21,983.39 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024007 NJ0024015 | A | MOUNT HOLLY WPCF | 46.3833 | \$20,954.66 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024013 NJ0024023 | A | PENNS GROVE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY | 9.7192 | | |
| | | ELMWOOD WTP | 38.2500 | \$6,254.47 \$19,235.41 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0024031 | A | WOODSTREAM STP | 12.7500 | | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024040 | A | VEOLIA WATER NJ PRINCETON MEADOWS WWTP | | \$13,845.14 \$19,059.26 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024104 NJ0024163 | A A | BIG 'N' SHOPPING CENTER STP | 37.4167 0.0783 | | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024103 NJ0024414 | A | WEST MILFORD SHOPPING CENTER STP | 0.0783 | \$4,216.56 \$4,204.25 | \$4,200.00 \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0024414 NJ0024449 | | PALMYRA STP | 15.8917 | | |
| | A | | | \$7,559.23 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0024465 | A | NJ AMERICAN WATER COMPANY | 7.5917 | \$12,754.75 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024473 | A | ATLANTIC COUNTY UTILITIES AUTH WWTF | 586.9217 | \$135,215.44 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024490 | A | VERONA TWP WTP | 18.9117 | \$15,147.61 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024511 | A | LIVINGSTON WATER POLLUTION CONTROL FACILITY | 16.1667 | \$14,567.36 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024520 | A | TOWNSHIP OF OCEAN SEWERAGE AUTHORITY | 81.3417 | \$28,344.27 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024562 | A | SOUTH MONMOUTH REGIONAL SA | 80.2408 | \$28,111.57 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024635 | A | FORMER US ARMY PEDRICKTOWN | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0024643 | A | RAHWAY VALLEY SEWERAGE AUTH | 545.6667 | \$126,494.82 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024651 | A | CUMBERLAND COUNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY | 129.2750 | \$38,476.58 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024660 | A | BURLINGTON CITY WWTP | 70.4358 | \$26,038.96 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024678 | A | BORDENTOWN SA BLACK'S CREEK STP | 14.8333 | \$14,285.52 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024686 | A | GLOUCESTER CNTY UTIL AUTH STP | 505.9167 | \$118,092.33 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024694 | A | MONMOUTH CNTY BAYSHORE OUTFALL AUTHORITY | 306.5000 | \$75,938.98 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024708 | A | BAYSHORE REGIONAL SEW AUTH | 0.0000 | \$11,150.00 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024716 | A | PHILLIPSBURG TOWN STP | 79.5936 | \$27,974.75 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024741 | A | JOINT MEETING OF ESSEX AND UNION COUNTIES | 2520.0000 | \$543,835.92 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024741 | CSM | JOINT MEETING OF ESSEX AND UNION COUNTIES | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0024759 | A | EWING-LAWRENCE SA WTP | 88.8750 | \$29,936.69 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024783 | A | LONG BRANCH SEWERAGE AUTHORITY | 147.7500 | \$42,381.88 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024791 | A | RIDGEWOOD VILLAGE WPC FACILITY | 25.6567 | \$16,573.39 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024813 | A | NORTHWEST BERGEN CNTY UA | 161.0550 | \$45,194.34 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024821 | A | FRANCIS S. DOYLE JR TREATMENT FACILITY | 43.8583 | \$20,420.92 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024856 | A | SALEM CITY WASTEWATER TREATMENT FACILITY | 25.9167 | \$16,628.35 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024864 | A | SOMERSET RARITAN VALLEY SA | 588.2500 | \$135,496.23 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024872 | A | TNSA SEWERAGE TREATMENT PLANT | 104.3692 | \$33,211.90 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024902 | Α | HANOVER SEWERAGE AUTHORITY WTP | 8.8333 | \$13,017.22 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024911 | A | BUTTERWORTH WATER POLLUTION CONTROL UTILITY | 12.1325 | \$13,714.61 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024929 | Α | WOODLAND WATER POLLUTION CONTROL UTILITY(WPCU | 7.0400 | \$12,638.14 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024937 | A | MOLITOR WATER POLLUTION CONTROL FACILITY | 18.5000 | \$15,060.59 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024953 | Α | LINDEN ROSELLE SA | 128.1667 | \$38,242.29 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024970 | A | PARSIPPANY TROY HILLS | 100.0833 | \$32,305.95 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0024996 | A | MOORESTOWN TWP WWTP | 24.1667 | \$16,258.43 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0025038 | A | SECAUCUS MUA | 89.9725 | \$30,168.68 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0025160 | A | HAMMONTON WWTP | 0.0000 | \$11,150.00 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0025178 | A | HARTFORD RD WASTEWATER TREATMENT FACILITY | 36.6754 | \$18,902.57 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0025176 | A | ASBURY PARK WTP | 171.0417 | \$47,305.35 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0025321 | A | RIVER ROAD WWTP | 567.8333 | \$131,180.48 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0025321 | CSM | RIVER ROAD WWTP | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0025321 | | CEDAR GROVE STP | 10.1117 | \$13,287.44 | \$11,150.00 |
| | A | MIDDLETOWN SA (TOMSA) | 0.0000 | | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0025356 | A | | | \$11,150.00 | |
| NJ0025496 | A | MORRISTOWN SEWER UTILITY FLORHAM BARK WATER BOLLLITION CONTROL FACILITY | 17.9450 | \$14,943.27 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0025518 | A | FLORHAM PARK WATER POLLUTION CONTROL FACILITY | 11.4100 | \$13,561.88 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0026018 | A | OCEAN COUNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY - SWPCF | 139.4167 | \$40,620.36 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0026085 | A | ADAMS STREET WWTP | 572.9167 | \$132,255.02 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0026085 | CSM | ADAMS STREET WWTP | 0.0000 0.2533 | \$9,450.00 \$4,253.55 | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0026174 | A | SUEZ WATER NJ CRESCENT PARK WWTP | | | \$4,200.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | Environmental | | Minimum |
|------------------------|-----|---|----------------------|--------------------------|-------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJ0026182 | A | DELAWARE #1 WATER POLLUTION CONTROL FACILITY | 2061.0833 | \$446,828.60 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0026182 | CSM | DELAWARE #1 WATER POLLUTION CONTROL FACILITY | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0026301 | A | HAMILTON TWP WPCF | 805.2667 | \$181,369.93 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0026387 | A | BERNARDSVILLE STP | 2.8667 | \$4,805.97 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0026689 | A | GREYSTONE PARK PSYCH HOSPITAL | 2.2708 | \$4,680.02 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0026719 | A | ALBERT C WAGNER YOUTH CORRECTIONAL FACILITY | 6.5417 | \$5,582.80 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0026735 | A | TWO RIVERS WATER RECLAMATION AUTHORITY | 233.8333 | \$60,578.46 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0026824 | A | CHESTER SHOPPING CENTER | 0.0417 | \$4,208.81 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0026832 | A | MEDFORD TWP WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT | 17.7575 | \$14,903.64 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0026867 | A | WHITE ROCK STP | 0.8041 | \$4,369.98 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0026905 | A | STAGE II TREATMENT PLANT | 6.3333 | \$5,538.76 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0027006 | A | RINGWOOD ACRES TREATMENT PLANT | 0.7496 | \$4,358.45 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0027201 | A | REFLECTION LAKES GARDEN APTS STP | 0.0188 | \$4,203.98 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0027464 | A | HANOVER MOBILE VILLAGE ASSOC | 0.0919 | \$4,219.43 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0027481 | A | BEVERLY SEWERAGE AUTHORITY | 23.3333 | \$16,082.28 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0027511 | A | CALIFORNIA VILLAGE MHP | 0.2046 | \$4,243.26 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0027529 | A | CAREONE AT HOLMDEL | 0.0533 | \$4,211.27 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0027545 | A | LOGAN TOWNSHIP MUA | 92.6708 | \$30,739.07 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0027561 | A | DELAWARE TOWNSHIP MUA | 0.2625 | \$4,255.49 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0027596 | A | SPARTAN VILLAGE INC | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0027669 | A | VEOLIA WATER NEW JERSEY AWOSTING WASTEWATER | 0.3317 | \$4,270.11 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0027677 | A | VEOLIA WATER NJ OLDE MILFORD ESTATES WWTP | 1.1583 | \$4,444.85 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0027685 | A | VEOLIA WATER NJ HIGHVIEW ACRES WWTP | 0.6375 | \$4,334.76 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0027715 | A | MERCER COUNTY CORRECTION CTR WTP | 0.3708 | \$4,278.39 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0027774 | A | OAKWOOD KNOLLS WWTP | 0.0598 | \$4,212.63 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0027821 | A | MUSCONETCONG SEWERAGE AUTHORITY | 17.2825 | \$14,803.23 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0027961 | A | BERKELEY HEIGHTS WPCF | 11.0583 | \$13,487.55 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0028002 | A | MOUNTAIN VIEW STP | 143.9742 | \$41,583.73 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0028142 | A | NORTHERN WATER POLLUTION CONTROL FACILITY | 1049.3333 | \$232,961.54 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0028304 | A | QUALITY INN OF LEDGEWOOD | 0.1333 | \$4,228.18 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0028436 | A | RARITAN TWP MUA-FLEMINGTON WW FACILITY | 9.4100 | \$13,139.11 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0028479 | A | NJ TRAINING SCHOOL FOR BOYS | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0028487 | A | MOUNTAINVIEW CORRECTIONAL INSTITUTION | 0.0420 | \$4,208.87 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0028541 | A | VEOLIA WATER NJ BIRCH HILL WWTP | 0.4329 | \$4,291.51 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0028665 | A | MOBILE ESTATES OF SOUTHAMPTON INC | 0.4837 | \$4,302.25 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0029041 | A | REGENCY @ SUSSEX APT | 0.1350 | \$4,228.54 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0029084 | A | WOODCLIFF STP | 333.9167 | \$81,734.41 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0029084 | CSM | WOODCLIFF STP | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0029386 | A | TWO BRIDGES WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT | 125.5708 | \$37,693.58 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0029408 | A | OCEAN CNTY UA | 590.0833 | \$135,883.76 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0029467 | A | MILLVILLE (WTP) CITY OF | 33.4167 | \$18,213.73 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0029475 | A | HIGHTSTOWN BORO AWWTP | 1.2500 | \$11,414.23 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0029831 | A | FRENCHTOWN WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT | 0.9333 | \$4,397.29 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0029858 | A | OAKLAND OPERATOR LLC DBA | 0.0721 | \$4,215.24 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0030333 | A | GREENWICH TOWNSHIP STP | 11.1000 | \$13,496.35 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0030333 | A | STONY BROOK RSA- RIVER ROAD STP | 46.7000 | \$21,021.60 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0031119 NJ0031674 | A | POLO CLUB (FORMERLY REMINGTON'S CAFE) | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0031771 | A | COLTS NECK INN HOTEL & RESTAURANT | 0.0213 | \$4,204.49 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0031771 NJ0031810 | A | FIELDSBORO WWTP | 7.3408 | \$5,751.73 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0031810 NJ0032395 | A | RINGWOOD PLAZA STP | 0.0398 | \$4,208.40 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0032393 NJ0033995 | A | NJAW EDC WWTP | 6.5583 | \$12,536.32 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0033993 NJ0034517 | CSM | FORT LEE BORO | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| | A A | BELVIDERE WWTF | 2.8000 | | |
| NJ0035114 | | STONY BROOK RGNL SEWERAGE AUTH | | \$4,791.87 \$4,640.72 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0035301 | A | | 2.1275 | \$4,649.72 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0035319 | A | STONY BROOK RSA | 2.1725 | \$4,659.23 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0035343 | A | OCEAN CITY REG WTF | 127.8333 | \$38,171.83 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0035483 | A | WARREN COUNTY (PEQUEST RIVER) MUA/OXFORD WWTF | 2.1125 | \$4,646.55 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0035718 | A | 23 MAIN STREET PROPCO LLC | 0.0133 | \$4,202.82 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0050369 | A | WARREN STAGE V STP | 0.6688 | \$4,341.36 | \$4,200.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | Environmental | | Minimum |
|---------------|--------|--|----------------------|----------------|----------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJ0050423 | A | HANCOCKS BRIDGE STP | 0.2313 | \$4,248.88 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0050580 | A | HAMPTON COMMONS WASTEWATER FACILITY | 0.2367 | \$4,250.03 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0052990 | A | CAPE MAY COUNTY MUA | 138.6667 | \$40,461.82 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0053007 | A | WILDWOOD/LOWER REGION WTF | 186.1667 | \$50,502.52 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0053112 | A | CHAPEL HILL ESTATES STP | 0.0195 | \$4,204.12 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0053350 | A | SUSSEX CNTY MUA UPPER WALLKILL FACILITY | 32.7250 | \$18,067.52 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0053759 | A | WANAQUE VALLEY REGIONAL SEWERAGE AUTHORITY | 20.5913 | \$15,502.65 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0060038 | A | PIKE BROOK WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT | 3.2500 | \$4,887.00 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0062201 | A | CANTON VILLAGE STP | 0.2368 | \$4,250.06 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0069167 | A | MAPLE SHADE TWP PARK AVE WWTP | 37.8333 | \$19,147.33 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0069523 | A | CHERRY VALLEY STP | 1.1813 | \$4,449.70 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0078018 | A | EXXONMOBIL RESEARCH & ENGINEERING CO | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0080811 | A | RAMAPO RIVER RESERVE WWTP | 0.2517 | \$4,253.20 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0098663 | A | HOMESTEAD TREATMENT FACILITY | 2.1600 | \$4,656.59 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0098922 | A | READINGTON-LEBANON SA | 6.6442 | \$12,554.47 | \$11,150.00 |
| NJ0100528 | A | GLEN MEADOWS/TWIN OAKS STP | 0.0504 | \$4,210.66 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0102849 | A | BAYSIDE STATE PRISON | 1.0583 | \$4,423.71 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0108715 | CSM | GUTTENBERG TOWN OF | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0108723 | CSM | JERSEY CITY MUN UTIL AUTH | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0108758 | CSM | NEWARK CITY | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0108766 | CSM | HACKENSACK CITY | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0108782 | CSM | ELIZABETH CITY | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0108812 | CSM | CAMDEN CITY | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0108847 | CSM | GLOUCESTER CITY | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0108871 | CSM | HARRISON TOWN OF | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0108880 | CSM | PATERSON CITY OF | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0108898 | CSM | NORTH BERGEN MUA | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0109061 | A | LONG VALLEY VILLAGE WTP | 1.4167 | \$4,499.46 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0109118 | CSM | RIDGEFIELD PARK VILLAGE | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0109240 | CSM | BAYONNE CITY OF | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0111244 | CSM | KEARNY TOWN | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0117846 | CSM | EAST NEWARK BORO | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.0 |
| NJ0156132 | CSM | PERTH AMBOY CITY | 0.0000 | \$9,450.00 | \$9,450.00 |
| NJ0226271 | A | PLUMSTED MUA WWTP | 0.3308 | \$4,269.93 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0247561 | A | SRVSA STORM CONTROL TREATMENT FACILITY | 0.9306 | \$11,346.70 | \$11,150.0 |
| NJ0300012 | A | FORTESCUE WWTP | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJG0022101 | ASC | BLAIR ACADEMY | 0.0000 | \$3,100.00 | \$3,100.0 |
| | TOTAL: | 214 FACILITIES | 47670.4091 | \$7,438,336.25 | \$1,711,350.00 |

Fee Schedule

Industrial Surface Water

| Permit | | 75 4 1 11 |
|----------|--|-----------|
| Category | Description | Total # |
| В | Individual Permit for Industrial/Commercial/Thermal Discharge | 97 |
| B4B | General Permit Authorization for GW Petroleum Products Cleanup Discharge | 51 |
| BGR | General Permit Authorization for General Remediation Clean-up Discharge | 75 |
| CG | General Permit Authorization for Non-Contact Cooling Water Discharge | 19 |
| BPW | General Permit Authorization for Potable Water Treatment Plant Discharge | 21 |
| | TOTAL: | 263 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPE | DES Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimum Fee |
|-----------|---------|--|------------------------|--------------|----------------|
| NJ0000 | | DUPONT SPECIALTY PRODUCTS USA, LLC | 1794.3620 | \$30,146.65 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00002 | 221 B | BUCKEYE PERTH AMBOY TERMINAL LLC | 679.1261 | \$14,020.23 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00002 | 248 B | KINDER MORGAN LIQUIDS TERMINALS, LLC | 111.9387 | \$5,818.64 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00002 | 272 B | SRI INTERNATIONAL | 205.9854 | \$7,178.57 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00000 | 647 B | HUDSON GENERATING STATION | 44.2380 | \$10,589.69 | \$9,950.00 |
| NJ00000 | 555 B | KEARNY GENERATING STATION | 224.3252 | \$7,443.76 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00000 | 663 B | PSEG FOSSIL LINDEN GENERATING STATION | 19.9951 | \$10,239.13 | \$9,950.00 |
| NJ00000 | 580 B | SEWAREN GENERATING STATION | 23.5429 | \$10,290.43 | \$9,950.00 |
| NJ00007 | 795 B | HOPEWELL CAMPUS OWNER LLC | 20.2487 | \$4,492.80 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00008 | 809 B | CARTER RD OFFICE AND RESEARCH CONDO ASSOC | 34.5825 | \$10,450.07 | \$9,950.00 |
| NJ00008 | 876 B | HERCULES LLC - KENVIL | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00012 | 228 B | FANWOOD CRUSHED STONE CO | 355.6977 | \$9,343.43 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00013 | 384 B | BUCKEYE PORT READING TERMINAL LLC | 1.5917 | \$4,223.02 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00013 | 392 B | BUCKEYE FIRST RESERVE TERMINAL LLC | 83.7547 | \$5,411.10 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00014 | 422 B | BUCKEYE BAYONNE TERMINAL | 75.6644 | \$5,294.11 | \$4,200.00 |
| * NJ00015 | 511 B | PHILLIPS 66 CO | 124850.8014 | \$448,743.64 | \$0.00 |
| NJ00018 | 881 B | VDM METALS USA LLC | 638.2439 | \$13,429.07 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00020 | 089 B | IMTT-INTERNATIONAL PIPELINE | 4517.5765 | \$75,274.61 | \$9,950.00 |
| NJ00023 | 348 B | MERCK SHARP & DOHME CORP | 0.0000 | \$9,950.00 | \$9,950.00 |
| NJ00024 | 496 B | MC WILLIAMS FORGE CO INC | 18.6360 | \$4,469.48 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00025 | 551 B | CHEMTRADE SOLUTIONS LLC | 45.9588 | \$10,614.57 | \$9,950.00 |
| NJ00026 | 631 B | CITGO PETROLEUM CORPORATION | 1345.8942 | \$23,661.77 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ0003 | 182 B | STEPAN COMPANY, MAYWOOD | 21501.1173 | \$315,108.31 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00032 | 255 B | GIBRALTAR ROCK OF BELLE MEAD | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00037 | 743 B | B&G FOODS NORTH AMERICA, INC | 106.9217 | \$5,746.10 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00040 | 006 B | AVANTOR PERFORMANCE MATERIALS LLC | 6578.9795 | \$105,082.70 | \$9,950.00 |
| NJ0004 | 171 B | NIPRO PHARMAPACKAGING AMERICAS CORP. | 234.5677 | \$7,591.87 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00042 | 219 B | THE CHEMOURS COMPANY | 4888.2945 | \$74,885.23 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00042 | 251 B | SAHARA SAND INC | 0.5996 | \$4,208.67 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00042 | 278 B | COIM USA INC PAULSBORO | 81.6299 | \$5,380.38 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00042 | 286 B | MEXICHEM SPECIALTY RESINS INC | 4531.0941 | \$75,470.07 | \$9,950.00 |
| NJ00043 | 375 B | HOEGANAES CORPORATION | 133.6281 | \$11,882.28 | \$9,950.00 |
| NJ00043 | 383 B | BUCKEYE PENNSAUKEN TERMINAL LLC | 53.2993 | \$4,970.71 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00043 | 391 B | RIMTEC CORPORATION | 159.6757 | \$12,258.93 | \$9,950.00 |
| NJ00044 | 405 B | COVIA SOLUTIONS INC - DIVIDING CREEK PLANT | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00044 | 199 B | CORNING PHARMACEUTICAL GLASS LLC | 12333.7633 | \$182,547.45 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00046 | 642 B | USDOD JOINT BASE MCGUIRE DIX LAKEHURST | 157.4452 | \$6,476.67 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00047 | 766 B | SURFSIDE PRODUCTS LLC | 1364.4501 | \$23,930.08 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00047 | 791 B | BRAEN ROYALTY LLC | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00048 | 312 B | ABB INSTALLATION PRODUCTS | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00049 | 952 B | DSM NUTRITIONAL PRODUCTS INC | 8054.4572 | \$126,418.26 | \$9,950.00 |
| NJ00050 | 002 B | BURLINGTON GENERATING STATION | 35.9515 | \$4,719.86 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00050 |)29 B | PAULSBORO REFINING CO LLC | 18623.2217 | \$279,243.65 | \$9,950.00 |
| NJ00050 | 045 B | POLYMER ADDITIVES INC | 30179.0070 | \$446,341.46 | \$9,950.00 |
| * NJ0005 | 100 B | CHAMBERS WORKS | 75665.3550 | \$448,743.64 | \$0.00 |
| NJ0005 | 185 B | SOLVAY SPECIALTY POLYMERS USA LLC | 2668.8276 | \$48,541.51 | \$9,950.00 |
| NJ00052 | 240 B | BRIDGEPORT DISPOSAL LLC | 1044.9958 | \$25,060.74 | \$9,950.00 |
| NJ00054 | 401 B | EAGLE POINT TANK FARM | 752.0620 | \$20,824.89 | \$9,950.00 |
| NJ00055 | 517 B | GILBERT GENERATING STATION | 105.4786 | \$11,475.23 | \$9,950.00 |
| NJ00055 | 550 B | OYSTER CREEK GENERATING STATION | 51.8060 | \$10,699.12 | \$9,950.00 |
| NJ00055 | 584 B | FORMER BP PAULSBORO TERMINAL NO 4555 | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.00 |
| * NJ00056 | 522 B | PSEG NUCLEAR LLC SALEM GENERATING STATION | 30788.4817 | \$448,743.64 | \$0.00 |
| NJ00057 | 746 B | HERITAGE MINERALS INC | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00057 | 762 B | OHMSETT FACILITY BLDG R-26 | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00230 | 019 B | INDUSTRIAL TUBE CORP | 30.1617 | \$4,636.14 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00230 | | TRAVEL CENTERS OF AMERICA | 671.1762 | \$13,905.28 | \$4,200.00 |
| NJ00239 | | PRINCETON PLASMA PHYSICS LAB | 44.0741 | \$4,837.32 | \$4,200.00 |
| | | THE COLOR PERSONNELLE STORES AND | | | |
| NJ00254 | | HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATION | 1159.8643 | \$26,721.75 | \$9,950.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimun Fe |
|------------------------|-----|---|------------------------|--------------|---------------|
| NJ0026140 | В | JOHNSON & JOHNSON CONSUMER INC, A DE CORP | 14.2886 | \$4,406.61 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0027618 | В | BRISTOL-MYERS SQUIBB CO | 1060.8518 | \$19,540.02 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0028657 | В | BOREALIS COMPOUNDS INC | 2611.2454 | \$41,958.87 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0028878 | В | BUCKEYE PORT READING TERMINAL | 204.4909 | \$7,156.96 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0029696 | В | BIVALVE PACKING CO INC | 8.5495 | \$4,323.63 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0031445 | В | FIRMENICH INC | 399.4952 | \$15,726.74 | \$9,950.0 |
| NJ0032328 | В | VIANINI PIPE INC. | 9.0495 | \$4,330.86 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0033006 | В | SEABROOK BROTHERS & SONS | 36.0728 | \$4,721.62 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0033014 | В | GORDON TERMINAL SERVICE CO | 143.9234 | \$6,281.15 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0033189 | В | PEQUEST STATE FISH HATCHERY | 6720.4969 | \$101,379.06 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0035025 | В | OWENS CORNING ROOFING AND ASPHALT | 390.1128 | \$9,841.07 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0035084 | В | EXXONMOBIL TECHNOLOGY AND ENGINEERING COMPANY | 78.8494 | \$5,340.17 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0035394 | В | SIEGFRIED USA LLC | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0051420 | В | COLONIAL PIPELINE COMPANY | 111.8456 | \$5,817.30 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0055395 | В | BURLINGTON CNTY RESOURCE RECOVERY COMPLEX | 0.0000 | \$9,950.00 | \$9,950.0 |
| NJ0061522 | В | NEWPORT ASSOC DEVELOPMENT CO | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0062391 | В | WHEELABRATOR GLOUCESTER CO LP | 124.2025 | \$5,995.98 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0064599 | В | BAYONNE PLANT HOLDING LLC | 2551.2935 | \$41,091.96 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0064921 | В | CPI OPERATIONS LLC | 350.0219 | \$9,261.35 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0075094 | В | POSSUMTOWN ROAD LANDFILL | 1.0202 | \$4,214.75 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0075655 | В | KINDER MORGAN LIQUIDS TERMINALS | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0076694 | В | JAMES J HOWARD MARINE SCIENCES LAB | 349.9916 | \$9,260.91 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0076988 | В | PATH/EXCHANGE PLACE | 75.6599 | \$5,294.05 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0085561 | В | AMES RUBBER CORP PLANT #3 | 38.8469 | \$4,761.73 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0104388 | В | YARDS CREEK GENERATING STATION | 1665.7825 | \$28,287.38 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0104388 | В | CITY OF CAPE MAY DESALINATION PLANT | 0.0324 | \$4,200.47 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0108541 | В | WESTINGHOUSE LAMP FACILITY | 0.0000 | \$4,200.47 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0108302 NJ0109479 | В | FORMER SIMMONDS PRECISION FACILITY | 0.1559 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.0 |
| | | | | | |
| NJ0129054 | В | HEIDELBERG MATERIALS - UPPER TOWNSHIP | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0134015 | В | CEDT DREDGED MATERIAL RECYCLING FACILITY | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0140155 | В | NOKIA OF AMERICA CORP | 552.7833 | \$12,193.30 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0164640 | В | AMTRAK WEEHAWKEN SHAFT | 3.0094 | \$4,243.52 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0171905 | В | WEST DEPTFORD ENERGY STATION | 9917.2945 | \$153,355.07 | \$9,950.0 |
| NJ0174238 | В | KEANSBURG WATER TREATMENT PLANT | 184.3850 | \$6,866.23 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0225746 | В | BAYONNE DRY DOCK & REPAIR CO | 82.0878 | \$5,387.00 | \$4,200. |
| NJ0281107 | В | SOLVAY HCTS | 822.4955 | \$16,093.37 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0323489 | В | WELL NO. 3 | 0.0000 | \$4,200.00 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJ0328596 | В | SEWAREN UNIT 7 GENERATING STA | 0.9733 | \$4,214.07 | \$4,200.0 |
| NJG0000141 | BGR | AMES RUBBER CORP PLANT #1 | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0000329 | CG | NEWARK REFRIGERATED WAREHOUSE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0000965 | BPW | RARITAN MILLSTONE WTP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0001198 | BPW | ROBERT FROST WTF | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0002011 | CG | SIKA CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0004049 | B4B | PHILLIPSBRG COMMERCE PK FORMER INGERSOLL RAND | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0004731 | BPW | GREEN ST WTP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0004901 | BGR | OXFORD TEXTILE INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0005134 | BGR | HERCULES GIBBSTOWN GROUNDWATER TREATMENT SITE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0025453 | BPW | SHORELANDS WATER CO PLANT #1 | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0025461 | BPW | SHORELANDS WATER CO PLANT #2 | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0025721 | BPW | BUTLER WATER DEPARTMENT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0029190 | BPW | FREEHOLD WATER TREATMENT PLANT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0030457 | CG | PASSAIC RUBBER CO | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0031305 | BGR | HONEYWELL INTERNATIONAL INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0031887 | BPW | HARBOR ROAD WTP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0032913 | CG | HYDROCARBON TECHNOLOGY & INNOVATIONS LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0033146 | CG | PENN COLOR INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0034835 | CG | AMES ADVANCED MATERIALS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0034924 | BPW | ATLANTIC HIGHLANDS WTP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| | | | | . , | . , |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimum Fee |
|--------------------------|------------|--|------------------------|------------|----------------|
| NJG0035742 | BPW | CITY OF SALEM WTP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0052931 | BGR | CARPENTER TECHNOLOGY-TUBE DIV | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0062111 | BPW | NORTH JERSEY DIST WATER SUPPLY COMM | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0062693 | BPW | NJ AMERICAN WATER - WOODLANE WTP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0062731 | CG | LASSONDE PAPPAS & CO INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0063711 | BPW | PEQUANNOCK WTP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0064271 | BPW | TAYLORTOWN FILTER PLANT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0068705 | BPW | HERON AVE WTP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0068730 | BPW | PENNSVILLE TOWNSHIP WTP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0073741 | CG | HONEYWARE INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0076511 | B4B | PHILLIPS 66 | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0082112 | BGR | EVONIK CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0098540 | BPW | CLYDE POTTS WTP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0102270 | BGR | EVONIK CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0102792 | BGR | FISHER SCIENTIFIC COMPANY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0104451 | BGR | HALEDON REMEDIATION FACILITY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0105449 | BGR | RMP PENNSAUKEN | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0105490 | BGR | ADT SECURITY SYS MFG (FORMER) | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0105589 | BGR | CHEMICAL LEAMAN TANK LINES INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0109266 | BPW | NJ AMERICAN WATER CO - MANSFIELD WTP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0113433 | CG | COE BRIDGEWATER | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0113794 | BGR | FORMER HANDY & HARMAN SITE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0125130 | BGR | JCP&L BELMAR FORMER MFG GAS PLANT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0128236 | BGR | CLARIANT CORP - FAIR LAWN | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0129127 | BGR | 601 NASSAU ST ASSOC LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0129526 | BGR | GARDEN STATE TILE DISTRIBUTORS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0130907 | BGR | PSE&G FORMER PATERSON MFG GAS PLANT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0132829 | BGR | STEARNS & FOSTER BEDDING CO FORMER | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0133892 | BGR | DENVILLE TECHNICAL PARK | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0133965 | BPW | ALPHA BOROUGH - WELL #3 | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0134431 | B4B | LAUREL HILL CEMETERY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0134902 | CG | KAPPUS PLASTIC CO INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0134929 | B4B | NEW JERSEY NATURAL GAS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0136603 | BPW | MORRIS LAKE WTP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0130661 | BGR | 30 HUDSON | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0140457 | B4B | LIBERTY NATIONAL GOLF COURSE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0140437 | BGR | ELECTROLUX HOME PRODUCTS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0141792 NJG0142743 | CG | SEOUL TRADING USA CO | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0142743 | B4B | EXXON FACILITY #31310 | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0155501 NJG0156256 | BGR | KLOCKNER & KLOCKNER PLUME | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0156523 | B4B | UNIVAR SOLUTIIONS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0156922 | BGR | PENN COLOR INC FORMER MANVILLE, NJ FACILITY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0150922 NJG0159140 | CG | USPS TRENTON PROCESS AND DISTRIBUTION CENTER | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0160946 | BGR | HIGGINS DISPOSAL SUPERFUND SITE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0167533 | BGR | HIGGINS FARM SUPERFUND SITE | | \$2,300.00 | |
| | | SOMERSET ST GROUNDWATER TREATMENT FACILITY | | | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0167916 | BGR D4D | | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0168866 | B4B | BANK OF AMERICA | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0168947 | B4B | NJDEP DART INN | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0169706 | B4B | CITGO PETROLEUM - PETTY'S ISLAND TERMINAL | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0169897 | CG | TAYLOR FARMS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0169943 | CG | PNJ1 DATA CENTER | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0171336 | BGR | ELLIS PROPERTY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0175412 | BGR | TEXTITLE RESEARCH INSTITUTE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0178276 | B4B | KINDER MORGAN GATEWAY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0182176 | CG | CAPITAL HEALTH HOPEWELL CAMPUS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0197548 | BGR | FORMER NUODEX CORP FACILITY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0207802 | BGR | T-MOBILE WAYNE SWITCH SITE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0210897 | B4B | FORMER FLORIDA AVE MGP SITE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0218316 | BGR | FORMER REXON FACILITY AKA ENJEMS MILLWORKS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| | | | | | |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimum Fee |
|--|------------|--|------------------------|--------------------------|--------------------------|
| NJG0220531 | CG | LINDEN COGENERATION PLANT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0225720 | B4B | FORMER HESS PORT READING COMPLEX | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0226629 | BGR | RAMP DRY CLEANERS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0231002 | BGR | IMTT-BC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0231401 | BGR | FORMER UNIFIED DATA PRODUCTS SITE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0233439 | CG | PRESTONE PRODUCTS CORPORATION | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0234966 | CG | MORRIS PLAINS NJ FACILITY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0241962 | BGR | RUTGERS GOLF COURSE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0250813 | B4B | NEIGHBORHOOD GARAGE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0255394 | B4B | 131 LINWOOD AVE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0256722 | BGR | THE TECHNOLOGY CENTER OF PRINCETON | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0261335 | BGR | RT 1 & 9 PULASKI SKYWAY REHABILITATION | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0261556 | B4B | SCHOOLHOUSE JOINT VENTURE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0273830 | BGR | WEST PLAZA LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0274780 | BGR | SAYREVILLE PUMP STATION | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0279552 | BGR | NJDOT FLEMINGTON MAINTENANCE FACILITY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0292222 | BGR | NEW RD CONSTRUCTION (NJDOT CONTRACT 1) | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0297186 | BGR | COPR SUBREGION 1 SITES TREATMENT SYSTEMS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0297569 | B4B | OCEAN CITY COAL GAS (JCP&L & NJNG) | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0298026 | B4B | PFISTER CHEMICAL | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0298020 NJG0301558 | B4B | BP SERVICE STATION #66350 | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0301338 NJG0302040 | BGR | SAYREVILLE SEAPORT ASSOCIATES URBAN RENEWAL | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0302040 NJG0302244 | B4B | SPEEDWAY LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| | | | | | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0302759 | BGR D4D | ROCKWELL AUTOMATION | | \$2,300.00 | |
| NJG0302881 | B4B | TROPPOLI AUTO REPAIR | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0303143 | B4B | CAPITAL QUICK LUBES-MERCERVILLE, INC. | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0304077 | B4B | GRIFFIN PIPE COMPANY (FORMER) | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0304956 | BGR | PORTAL NORTH BRIDGE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0306258 | BGR | THE GRAND JERSEY BDA REMEDIATION | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0306908 | B4B | SPEEDWAY LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0307297 | BGR | LINDENLOGISTICS CENTER | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0307866 | BGR | SCILIANO BUILDING | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0311570 | B4B | KAMMERMAN'S MARINA | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0313513 | BGR | LINDEN ROSELLE SA | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0316164 | B4B | RBT INC TOP SPEED AUTOMOTIVE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0316652 | B4B | AIR PRODUCTS & CHEMICALS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0317063 | BGR | YOUNGS CLEANERS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0318086 | BGR | MORRISTOWN MUNICIPAL AIRPORT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0318612 | B4B | TEXACO SERVICE STATION FORMER | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0321591 | B4B | SPEEDWAY #3465 | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0323250 | BGR | ROWAN UNIVERSITY FOSSIL PARK | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0325406 | B4B | CHATHAM RIVER RD URBAN RENEWAL LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0326526 | B4B | TRAVEL CENTERS OF AMERICA | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0327417 | BGR | SUEZ WATER PRINCETON MEADOWS INC GP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0327891 | B4B | THE HERTZ CORPORATION | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0328481 | B4B | SIXTH STREET OUTFALL REPAIR | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0328855 | BGR | 1847 CROWN POINT RD WAREHOUSE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0329053 | BGR | NEWARK LOGISTICS CENTER | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0329258 | BGR | RT 70 | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0329266 | BGR | TAYLORS LANE REMEDIATION PROJECT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0330728 | CG | OUR LADY OF MERCY CHURCH | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0330868 | B4B | 1101 ROUTE 46, LEDGEWOOD, NJ LOCATION | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0331406 | B4B | FORMER SHELL | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0331400 NJG0332933 | B4B | RUMSON-SEABRIGHT BRG S-32 | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0332333 NJG0333123 | BGR | PORTAL NORTH BRIDGE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| 113 (103333143 | BGR | 103 119 MAIN STREET WEST | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NIG0332402 | | 105 117 MAIN SINEEL WEST | | \$4,500.00 | \$∠,300.00 |
| NJG0333492 | | | | | 62 200 00 |
| NJG0333492 NJG0334189 NJG0334936 | BGR BGR | FILLIT SAND & GRAVEL MACRO EQUIPMENT CORP | | \$2,300.00 \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 \$2,300.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | Environmental | | Minimum |
|---------------|--------|---|----------------------|----------------|--------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0338567 | B4B | HERCULES LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0338788 | B4B | WYCKOFF OIL CO INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0339423 | B4B | SWEDESBORO EXXON | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0339784 | B4B | NJ TURNPIKE AUTH JAMES COOPER SERVICE AREA 4N | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0339822 | BGR | PORTWAY - FISH HOUSE ROAD/PENNSYLVANIA AVENUE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0339831 | B4B | ASBURY PARK SERVICE STATION | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0340359 | BGR | US METALS REFINING CO | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0341509 | B4B | PALMER HOUSE RESTAURANT INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0341576 | BGR | ROUTE 72 MANAHAWKIN | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0341584 | BGR | BOUND BROOK PUMP STATION | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0341631 | B4B | MAPLEWOOD DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS FACILITY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0342629 | B4B | BP SERVICE STATION #66380 | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0342831 | B4B | MONTCLAIR DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY SERVICES | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0343081 | BGR | LIBERTY STATE PARK | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0343111 | BGR | FORMER CURTISS-WRIGHT FACILITY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0343731 | BGR | BAYWAY REFINERY IAOC E1 | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0343846 | B4B | FORMER GLASSBORO MGP SITE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0344052 | BGR | NBMUA COMBINED SEWER OVERFLOW STORAGE TANK | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0344907 | BGR | RT 7 DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0344958 | BGR | PROPOSED WAREHOUSE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0345229 | B4B | B & A PARSIPPANY GULF | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0345458 | BGR | BL ENGLAND GENERATING STATION | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0345881 | B4B | HYATT AVENUE LANDFILL | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0347205 | B4B | 945-955 PLEASANT VALLEY WAY SITE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0349151 | BGR | VOGEL MEDICAL CAMPUS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0349259 | BGR | FORMER KOPPERS SEABOARD SITE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0350648 | B4B | SUNOCO LP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| | TOTAL: | 263 FACILITIES | 385684.6565 | \$4,487,431.43 | \$908,850.00 |

Fee Schedule

Significant Indirect Users

| Permit Category | Description | Total # |
|-----------------|---|---------|
| L | Individual Permit for Discharge to POTW (i.e. SIU permit) | 71 |
| | TOTAL: | 71 |

Significant Indirect Users Rate: 63.8772

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimum Fee |
|---|------------------------|--------|---|----------------------------|-----------------------------|--------------------------|
| | NJ0051608 | L | MONMOUTH CNTY RECLAMATION CENTER | 163.0754 | \$16,166.80 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0052027 | L | PINELANDS PARK SLF | 74.8402 | \$10,530.58 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0053741 | L | CAPE MAY FOODS LLC DBA LAMONICA FINE FOOD | 17.4043 | \$6,861.74 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0060810 | L | BASF CORP - WASHINGTON | 5.9308 | \$6,128.84 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0061841 | L | B & B POULTRY CO INC | 397.9771 | \$31,171.66 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0062081 | L | TUSCAN DAIRY | 133.4801 | \$14,276.34 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0076881 | L | AUNT KITTY'S FOODS INC | 65.1221 | \$9,909.82 | \$5,750.00 |
| * | NJ0077364 | L | MARS WRIGLEY CONFECTIONERY US | 3086.7612 | \$128,939.03 | \$0.00 |
| | NJ0077763 | L | ENGINEERED PRECISION CASTING CO | 2.4856 | \$5,908.77 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0079251 | L | PENN METAL FINISHING CO INC | 15.4544 | \$6,737.18 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0079685 | L | C&D DAIRY ENTERPRICES LLC DBA MILL ROAD DAIRY | 17.3885 | \$6,860.73 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0083151 | L | BUMBLE BEE FOODS LLC | 185.2918 | \$17,585.92 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0085952 | L | CMCMUA SECURE SANITARY LANDFILL | 13.2223 | \$6,594.60 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0089958 | L | B&G FOODS NORTH AMERICA, INC | 18.1296 | \$6,908.07 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0101206 | L | RICH PRODUCTS | 123.1272 | \$13,615.02 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0102598 | L | WARREN CNTY DIST LANDFILL | 0.0000 | \$5,750.00 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0103667 | L | ACCURATE FORMING LLC | 0.4993 | \$5,781.90 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0103691 | L | ACUA HOWARD F HANEMAN ENVIRONMENTAL PARK | 320.4683 | \$26,220.62 | \$5,750.00 \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0103721 NJ0103730 | L L | SIEGFRIED USA LLC GIVAUDAN FLAVORS CORP | 283.9644 | \$23,888.85 | |
| * | NJ0103730 NJ0103811 | L L | SUSSEX CNTY MUA SOLID WASTE FACILITY | 106.6765 7449.8605 | \$12,564.20 \$128,939.03 | \$5,750.00 \$0.00 |
| | NJ0103811 NJ0103845 | L L | JOHANNA FOODS INC | 41.7520 | \$8,417.00 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0103843 NJ0132543 | L | GEMINI LINEN RENTAL | 6.9759 | \$6,195.60 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0134775 | L | LEITERS INC | 0.0000 | \$5,750.00 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0136808 | L | II-VI OPTOELECTRONIC DEVICES INC | 3.3104 | \$5,750.00 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0130808 NJ0137812 | L | LIBERTY COCA COLA BEVERAGES LLC | 348.7454 | \$28,026.88 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0137612 NJ0139700 | L | ARYZTA | 204.8957 | \$18,838.16 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0141259 | L | ARROW SHED LLC | 1.7462 | \$5,861.54 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0141771 | L | READY PAC FLORENCE PARTNERSHIP | 627.7936 | \$45,851.70 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0142336 | L | SHARKEY LANDFILL GROUNDWATER EXTRACTION SYS | 0.0000 | \$5,750.00 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0145998 | L | HILL CROSS CO INC | 7.1267 | \$6,205.23 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0157112 | L | METEM-A GE POWER BUSINESS | 15.1359 | \$6,716.84 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0164577 | L | SANITARY COAT APRON & TOWEL SUPPLY INC | 144.9789 | \$15,010.85 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0168637 | L | LUXFER MEL TECHNOLOGIES | 2.7714 | \$5,927.03 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0168653 | L | S AND P METAL FINISHING CORP | 0.9814 | \$5,812.69 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0170020 | L | NEW AGE METAL FABRICATING CO INC | 59.5633 | \$9,554.73 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0170071 | L | WAVELINE INC | 0.0353 | \$5,752.26 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0170097 | L | DELTA CIRCUITS INC | 0.0316 | \$5,752.02 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0171522 | L | LUNDS FISHERIES INC | 106.7850 | \$12,571.13 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0171565 | L | BRISTOL-MYERS SQUIBB CO | 0.0000 | \$5,750.00 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0171620 | L | HOMASOTE COMPANY | 0.0000 | \$5,750.00 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0172944 | L | TAYLOR FARMS NJ | 436.6571 | \$33,642.43 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0173177 | L | ROLLER BEARING CO OF AMERICA | 27.8424 | \$7,528.49 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0174041 | L | MISSA BAY LLC PLANT #4 | 972.0130 | \$67,839.47 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0174301 | L | FDR SERVICE | 43.9677 | \$8,558.53 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0187682 | L | PRICE LANDFILL | 59.0963 | \$9,524.91 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0189782 | L | MIDDLE ATLANTIC PRODUCTS INC | 0.0358 | \$5,752.28 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0211664 | L | BURLINGTON CNTY RESOURCE RECOVERY COMPLEX | 31.5938 | \$7,768.13 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0216780 | L | ADVANCE AT HOBOKEN LLC | 8.6462 | \$6,302.30 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0218791 | L | TRENTON RENEWABLE POWER LLC | 82.4410 | \$11,016.10 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0219363 | L | TEVA PHARMACEUTICALS USA INC | 0.3431 | \$5,771.92 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0221643 | L | MEDTRONIC | 0.0000 | \$5,750.00 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0227617 | L | FERRING PRODUCTION INC | 1.4281 | \$5,841.22 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0234044 | L | SHISEIDO AMERICA INC | 34.8242 | \$7,974.47 | \$5,750.00 |
| | NJ0250627 | L | FORMER SOUTH WARREN STREET GAS WORKS | 0.0000 | \$5,750.00 | \$5,750.00 |
| * | NJ0251518 | L | SUMMIT CUSTOM SPRAY DRYING | 4258.9610 | \$128,939.03 | \$0.00 |
| | NJ0273287 | L | CJ TMI MANUFACTURING AMERICA, LLC | 258.7709 | \$22,279.56 | \$5,750.00 |
| * | NJ0274712 | L | ADVANCEPIERRE FOODS INC | 27.5026 | \$7,506.79 | \$5,750.00 |
| * | NJ0275379 | L | F&S PRODUCE CO INC PLANT 3 | 2285.6916 | \$128,939.03 | \$0.00 |

Significant Indirect Users Rate: 63.8772

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | | | Minimum |
|-----------|--------|--|----------------------------|----------------|--------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJ0290866 | L | HOVIONE, LLC | 94.2072 | \$11,767.69 | \$5,750.00 |
| NJ0299332 | L | OATLY INC | 4.3274 | \$6,026.42 | \$5,750.00 |
| NJ0300314 | L | INGENUS PHARMACEUTICALS | 19.1477 | \$6,973.10 | \$5,750.00 |
| NJ0301931 | L | SOUTH JERSEY GAS FLORIDA AVE FORMER MGP SITE | 0.0000 | \$5,750.00 | \$5,750.00 |
| NJ0302821 | L | THORLABS FINISHING | 4.8959 | \$6,062.74 | \$5,750.00 |
| NJ0304336 | L | VINELAND POULTRY | 451.8668 | \$34,613.99 | \$5,750.00 |
| NJ0311537 | L | FORDOZ PHARMA CORPORATION | 1.2710 | \$5,831.19 | \$5,750.00 |
| NJ0318523 | L | NOVITIUM PHARMA | 2.1270 | \$5,885.87 | \$5,750.00 |
| NJ0323471 | L | JEWEL PRECISION | 0.0000 | \$5,750.00 | \$5,750.00 |
| NJ0335444 | L | RENT THE RUNWAY | 0.0000 | \$5,750.00 | \$5,750.00 |
| NJ0336131 | L | ZIMMER BIOMET TRABECULAR METAL TECHNOLOGY | 0.0000 | \$5,750.00 | \$5,750.00 |
| NJ0343242 | L | TFNJ407 WASTEWATER | 0.0000 | \$5,750.00 | \$5,750.00 |
| | TOTAL: | 71 FACILITIES | 23161.4463 | \$1,289,390.49 | \$385,250.00 |

Fee Schedule

Residuals

| Permit Category | Description | Total # |
|--------------------|--|---------|
| D | Individual Permit for Land Application of Biosolids - Class B | 3 |
| E | Individual Permit for Land Application of Industrial Residuals | 10 |
| V | Individual Permit for Land Application of Biosolids - Class A | 5 |
| Z | Individual Permit for Residuals Transfer Facilities | 2 |
| EG | General Permit Authorization for Land App. Food Processing Residual GP | 23 |
| ZG | General Permit Authorization for Residuals Transfer Facilities GP | 15 |
| S1G | General Permit Authorization for Sludge Quality GP - Category 1 | 1 |
| SXG | General Permit Authorization for Sludge Quality GP - Category Exempt | 2 |
| SQIG | General Permit Authorization for Sludge Quality GP - Categories 6 - 9 | 5 |
| WTRG | General Permit Authorization for Sludge Quality GP – Categories 10-13 | 17 |
| | TOTAL: | 83 |

Residuals Rate: Fixed Fee

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimun Fe |
|--------------------------|------|---|------------------------|-------------|---------------|
| NJ0073806 | D | ASH LANE FARMS INC | 0.0000 | \$10,600.00 | \$10,600.0 |
| NJ0079570 | Z | SPECTRASERV INC | 0.0000 | \$2,050.00 | \$2,050.0 |
| NJ0080713 | V | MIDDLESEX CNTY UA | 0.0000 | \$10,600.00 | \$10,600.0 |
| NJ0082741 | V | BURLINGTON CNTY RESOURCE RECOVERY COMPLEX | 0.0000 | \$10,600.00 | \$10,600.0 |
| NJ0103039 | E | B & B POULTRY CO INC | 0.0000 | \$4,000.00 | \$4,000.0 |
| NJ0104108 | E | RARITAN MILLSTONE WTP | 0.0000 | \$4,000.00 | \$4,000.0 |
| NJ0104299 | V | OCEAN CNTY UA | 0.0000 | \$10,600.00 | \$10,600.0 |
| NJ0104337 | V | BUENA BOROUGH MUA | 0.0000 | \$10,600.00 | \$10,600.0 |
| NJ0107638 | E | NJ AMERICAN WATER - JUMPING BROOK WTP | 0.0000 | \$4,000.00 | \$4,000.0 |
| NJ0108511 | E | MANASQUAN WATER SUPPLY SYSTEM - WTP | 0.0000 | \$4,000.00 | \$4,000.0 |
| NJ0134091 | D | LANDIS SEWERAGE AUTHORITY | 0.0000 | \$10,600.00 | \$10,600.0 |
| NJ0138827 | D | FRANCIS S. DOYLE JR TREATMENT FACILITY | 0.0000 | \$10,600.00 | \$10,600.0 |
| NJ0156141 | E | NORTH JERSEY DIST WATER SUPPLY COMM | 0.0000 | \$4,000.00 | \$4,000.0 |
| NJ0166766 | E | SHORELANDS WATER CO PLANT #2 | 0.0000 | \$4,000.00 | \$4,000.0 |
| NJ0174360 | E | ATLANTIC CITY MUA | 0.0000 | \$4,000.00 | \$4,000.0 |
| NJ0175749 | E | VEOLIA WATER NJ HAWORTH WATER TREATMENT PLANT | 0.0000 | \$4,000.00 | \$4,000.0 |
| NJ0240133 | E | TRENTON WATER WORKS | 0.0000 | \$4,000.00 | \$4,000.0 |
| NJ0286630 | Z | ARIES LINDEN SLUDGE PROCESSING PLANT | 0.0000 | \$2,050.00 | \$2,050.0 |
| NJ0298271 | V | CUMBERLAND COUNTY BIOSOLIDS & ORGANICS | 0.0000 | \$10,600.00 | \$10,600.0 |
| NJ0316741 | E | NJ AMERICAN WATER CO - DELAWARE RIVER REG WTP | 0.0000 | \$4,000.00 | \$4,000. |
| NJG0054585 | ZG | RUSSELL REID GLEN GARDNER TS | 0.0000 | \$500.00 | \$500. |
| NJG0102814 | EG | JOHANNA FOODS INC | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800. |
| NJG0105171 | ZG | MR JOHN/RUSSELL REID | 0.0000 | \$500.00 | \$500. |
| NJG0107549 | EG | B&G FOODS N AMERICA INC VIOLET PACKING DIV | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800. |
| NJG0107719 | EG | GRASSO FOODS | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800. |
| NJG0127884 | ZG | JOHNNY ON THE SPOT LLC | 0.0000 | \$500.00 | \$500. |
| NJG0131806 | EG | NESTLE USA INC | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800. |
| NJG0131849 | EG | RICH PRODUCTS | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800. |
| NJG0131997 | EG | LASSONDE PAPPAS & CO INC | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800. |
| NJG0131997 NJG0134767 | EG | SEABROOK BROTHERS & SONS | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800. |
| NJG0134767 NJG0138011 | EG | F&S PRODUCE | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800. |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0138118 | EG | WWF OPERATING CO LLC | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800. |
| NJG0140791 | EG | CAPE MAY FOODS LLC DBA LAMONICA FINE FOOD | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800. |
| NJG0141755 | ZG | LONGSTREET TERMINAL | 0.0000 | \$500.00 | \$500. |
| NJG0146013 | EG | CUMBERLAND DAIRY LLC | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800. |
| NJG0154521 | EG | F&S PRODUCE PLANT 2 | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800. |
| NJG0157368 | WTRG | PASSAIC VALLEY WATER COMMISSION | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150. |
| NJG0158321 | WTRG | JERSEY CITY WATER TREATMENT FACILITIES | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150. |
| NJG0163856 | ZG | ENGLISH SEWAGE DISPOSAL INC | 0.0000 | \$500.00 | \$500. |
| NJG0173606 | ZG | BOGUSH INC DBA PUBLIC SEWER SERVICE | 0.0000 | \$500.00 | \$500. |
| NJG0174181 | ZG | BOB DRAYTON INC | 0.0000 | \$500.00 | \$500. |
| NJG0178390 | ZG | WM H WILSON ENTERPRISES INC | 0.0000 | \$500.00 | \$500. |
| NJG0179922 | ZG | DAVID ZUIDEMA INC | 0.0000 | \$500.00 | \$500. |
| NJG0184420 | ZG | R-D TRUCKING INC | 0.0000 | \$500.00 | \$500. |
| NJG0189057 | ZG | COPPOLA SERVICES INC | 0.0000 | \$500.00 | \$500. |
| NJG0190471 | ZG | EARTHCARE | 0.0000 | \$500.00 | \$500. |
| NJG0211362 | ZG | RUSSELL REID JACKSON | 0.0000 | \$500.00 | \$500. |
| NJG0215422 | EG | SAFEWAY FRESH FOODS LLC | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800. |
| NJG0215449 | EG | AMERICOLD | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800. |
| NJG0221554 | ZG | RUSSELL REID SEWELL | 0.0000 | \$500.00 | \$500. |
| NJG0223981 | S1G | SPARTA PLAZA WTP | 0.0000 | \$900.00 | \$900. |
| NJG0224936 | WTRG | CAMDEN CITY MORRIS DELAIR WTP | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150. |
| NJG0225703 | WTRG | VEOLIA WATER NJ WYANDOTTE WATER TREATMENT PLA | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150. |
| NJG0235091 | SXG | MOORINGS @ SWEETWATER | 0.0000 | \$750.00 | \$750. |
| NJG0235911 | SXG | 66 STATION RD WTP | 0.0000 | \$750.00 | \$750. |
| NJG0245011 | EG | EASTERN PROPAK LLC | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800. |
| NJG0250872 | WTRG | MATAWAN WTP | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150. |
| | ZG | AFFORDABLE PUMPING SERVICES | 0.0000 | \$500.00 | \$500. |
| NJG0252913 | 20 | | | | |

Residuals Rate: Fixed Fee

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | Environmental | | Minimum |
|---------------|--------|--|----------------------|--------------|--------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0263435 | EG | SANTA SWEETS | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800.00 |
| NJG0265519 | EG | GREEN CHEF CORP | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800.00 |
| NJG0275450 | EG | F&S PRODUCE CO INC PLANT 3 | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800.00 |
| NJG0281786 | WTRG | SUSSEX BORO WATER TREATMENT PLANT | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150.00 |
| NJG0284831 | SQIG | CUMBERLAND CNTY SOLID WASTE COMPLEX | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150.00 |
| NJG0286494 | SQIG | ENGINEERING LABORATORIES INC | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150.00 |
| NJG0287237 | SQIG | WYETH HOLDINGS LLC | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150.00 |
| NJG0288675 | WTRG | PARKSIDE WATER TREATMENT PLANT | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150.00 |
| NJG0297763 | WTRG | VEOLIA WATER NJ GREENBROOK ESTATES WELL 27A | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150.00 |
| NJG0302538 | EG | OATLY INC | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800.00 |
| NJG0313190 | SQIG | BARRETTE OUTDOOR LIVING (PHASE TWO) | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150.00 |
| NJG0316750 | WTRG | NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER BIRCH CREEK WTP | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150.00 |
| NJG0316768 | WTRG | NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER GIBBSBORO WTP | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150.00 |
| NJG0316784 | WTRG | NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER HADDON HEIGHTS WTP | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150.00 |
| NJG0316822 | WTRG | NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER BROWNING LANE WTP | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150.00 |
| NJG0316831 | WTRG | NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER MAGNOLIA WTP | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150.00 |
| NJG0316849 | WTRG | NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER OTTER BROOK WTP | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150.00 |
| NJG0316857 | WTRG | NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER RANNEY WTP | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150.00 |
| NJG0316865 | WTRG | NEW JERSEY AMERICAN WATER OLD ORCHARD WTP | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150.00 |
| NJG0330485 | EG | MANFREDI COLD STORAGE OF PEDRICKTOWN | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800.00 |
| NJG0330752 | EG | EMERALD REPACK LLC | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800.00 |
| NJG0337838 | SQIG | PATRICK J KELLY DRUMS INC | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150.00 |
| NJG0344117 | EG | S & L COLD STORAGE INC. | 0.0000 | \$800.00 | \$800.00 |
| NJG0348481 | WTRG | BECKETT WELL STATION (TP002009) | 0.0000 | \$1,150.00 | \$1,150.00 |
| | TOTAL: | 83 FACILITIES | 0.0000 | \$182,500.00 | \$182,500.00 |

Fee Schedule

Groundwater

| Permit Category | Description | Total # |
|--------------------|--|---------|
| GW | Individual Permit for Ground Water Discharge | 305 |
| GWS | Individual Permit for Ground Water Discharge (Sanitary) | 1 |
| GWOL | Individual Permit for Ground Water Discharge (Operating Landfill) | 13 |
| GWCF | General Permit Authorization for Commercial Activities on Farms | 1 |
| I1 | General Permit Authorization for Stormwater Basins/Sanitary Landfill | 11 |
| I2 | General Permit Authorization for Potable WTP Basins/Drying Beds | 27 |
| LSI | General Permit Authorization for Lined Surface Impoundment | 19 |
| T1 | General Permit Authorization for Sanitary Subsurface Disposal | 787 |
| | TOTAL: | 1164 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | ~ | M | Environmental | _ | Minimu |
|------------------------|------|---|---------------|--------------|---------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Value | Fee | F |
| NJ0001589 | GW | STONE INDUSTRIES INC | 6250.0000 | \$10,648.13 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0004791 | GW | BRAEN ROYALTY LLC | 7500.0000 | \$12,227.75 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0004952 | GW | DSM NUTRITIONAL PRODUCTS INC | 3000.0000 | \$6,541.10 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0005240 | GW | BRIDGEPORT DISPOSAL LLC | 300.0000 | \$3,129.11 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0005517 | GW | GILBERT GENERATING STATION | 225.0000 | \$3,034.33 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0021172 | GW | WOODBINE DEVELOPMENTAL CENTER | 6420.0000 | \$10,862.95 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0022314 | GW | SANDY HOOK WTP | 9475.0000 | \$14,723.56 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0023132 | GW | ST PAUL'S ABBEY STP | 1025.0000 | \$4,045.29 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0023663 | GW | HMH CARRIER CLINIC | 101.0000 | \$2,877.63 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0025364 | GW | LANDIS SEWERAGE AUTHORITY | 80020.0000 | \$103,871.27 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0026140 | GW | JOHNSON & JOHNSON CONSUMER INC, A DE CORP | 100.0000 | \$2,876.37 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0029203 | GW | KINGS GRANT STP | 24020.0000 | \$33,104.07 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0032328 | GW | VIANINI PIPE INC. | 7500.0000 | \$12,227.75 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0050342 | GW | FEDERAL PETROLEUM TERMINAL | 1000.0000 | \$4,013.70 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0050547 | GWOL | CMCMUA SECURE SANITARY LANDFILL | 14700.0000 | \$25,476.39 | \$6,900 |
| NJ0051055 | GW | F&S PRODUCE PLANT 2 | 6250.0000 | \$10,648.13 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0051071 | GW | C&E CANNERS INC | 6250.0000 | \$10,648.13 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0051098 | GW | VEOLIA WATER NJ BALD EAGLE VILLAGE WWTP | 4020.0000 | \$7,830.07 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0051322 | GW | LINDLEY COOK 4-H CAMP | 500.0000 | \$3,381.85 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0051403 | GW | COLONIAL PIPELINE CO ALLENTOWN STATION | 2500.0000 | \$5,909.25 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0051420 | GW | COLONIAL PIPELINE COMPANY | 2000.0000 | \$5,277.40 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0052183 | GW | AUTUMN LAKE HEALTHCARE | 1120.0000 | \$4,165.34 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0052281 | GW | SPRUCE HILLS | 2925.0000 | \$6,446.32 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0052302 | GW | KNOWLTON TOWNSHIP REST AREA | 1275.0000 | \$4,361.22 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0053147 | GW | DELAWARE & RARITAN CANAL | 7500.0000 | \$12,227.75 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0053422 | GW | MORRIS CHASE | 4075.0000 | \$7,899.58 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0054101 | GW | CHESTER BOROUGH WTF | 3775.0000 | \$7,520.47 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0054372 | GW | OFFSHORE MANOR TREATMENT PLANT | 1700.0000 | \$4,898.29 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0055247 | GW | ESSEX COUNTY RESOURCE RECOVERY FACILITY | 2500.0000 | \$5,909.25 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0055247 | GW | OLDWICK VILLAGE WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT | 3160.0000 | \$6,743.29 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0058050 | GW | MENDHAM EAST WASTE WTP | 2525.0000 | \$5,940.84 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0058050 | GW | FAWN RUN DEVELOPMENT | 975.0000 | \$3,982.11 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0059897 | GW | WASHINGTON TWP SHOPPING CENTER | 1125.0000 | \$4,171.66 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0060682 | GW | OAKS OF WEYMOUTH | 4850.0000 | \$8,878.95 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0061760 | GW | WINSLOW TWP WTP | 50025.0000 | \$65,966.59 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0061700 | GW | ANGLE IN MOBILE HOME PARK | 5000.0000 | \$9,068.50 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0061824 NJ0062090 | GW | JACKSON TOWNSHIP MUA | 875.0000 | \$3,855.74 | \$2,750 |
| | | CEDAR SQUARE SHOPPING CENTER | 680.0000 | \$3,609.32 | |
| NJ0062944 | GW | ` | | | \$2,750 |
| NJ0064289 | GW | WARREN RESIDENTIAL GROUP CTR | 400.0000 | \$3,255.48 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0064386 | GW | SUEZ WATER MATCHAPONIX INC. | 2000.0000 | \$5,277.40 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0064921 | GW | CPI OPERATIONS LLC | 300.0000 | \$3,129.11 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0064971 | GW | GENIE HOUSE | 7500.0000 | \$12,227.75 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0064998 | GW | CHATSWORTH RECEIVING STATION | 7500.0000 | \$12,227.75 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0065196 | GW | 390 RT 57 | 150.0000 | \$2,939.56 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0065226 | GW | VEOLIA WATER NEW JERSEY ARLINGTON HILLS WWTPS | 6340.0000 | \$10,761.86 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0065528 | GW | SURE STAY PLUS BY BESTWESTERN | 475.0000 | \$3,350.26 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0065625 | GW | TALL PINES DAY CAMP | 525.0000 | \$3,413.44 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0065706 | GW | GREENWOOD WATERFRONT TOWNHOUSES CONDO ASSOC | 125.0000 | \$2,907.96 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0065820 | GW | SENECA GARDEN APARTMENTS | 850.0000 | \$3,824.15 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0066117 | GW | BRIDGEWATER RESOURCE INC | 1000.0000 | \$4,013.70 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0066907 | GW | VILLAGE SQUARE RESIDENTIAL DEVELOPMENT WWTP | 800.0000 | \$3,760.96 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0067229 | GW | ARROW MILL PLAZA | 350.0000 | \$3,192.30 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0067482 | GW | PRUDENT PUBLISHING CO | 125.0000 | \$2,907.96 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0067806 | GW | CARRIAGE MOBILE HOMES INC | 250.0000 | \$3,065.93 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0068331 | GW | SANDY POINT MOBILE HOME PARK | 400.0000 | \$3,255.48 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0068811 | GW | MENDHAM WEST WWTP | 1675.0000 | \$4,866.70 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0068829 | GW | BRASS CASTLE ESTATES | 1125.0000 | \$4,171.66 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0069060 | GW | LBB 23 ORCHARD LLC | 600.0000 | \$3,508.22 | \$2,750 |
| NJ0069116 | GW | NJ SCHOOL OF CONSERVATION | 520.0000 | \$3,407.12 | \$2,750 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | Environmental | | Minimum |
|------------------------|------|---|----------------------|-------------|------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJ0069213 | GW | AVATAR RESIDENTIAL DETOX CENTER INC | 320.0000 | \$3,154.38 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0069698 | GW | PHILLIPSBURG MARBLE CO | 6250.0000 | \$10,648.13 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0069884 | GW | AVALON WWTP | 3375.0000 | \$7,014.99 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0070688 | GW | QUVA PHARMA INC | 300.0000 | \$3,129.11 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0070955 | GW | NEW LISBON DEVELOPMENTAL CTR | 10025.0000 | \$15,418.59 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0071013 | GW | FOUR SEASONS AT CHESTER | 1475.0000 | \$4,613.96 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0072559 | GW | FAYSON LAKE WATER COMPANY | 5000.0000 | \$9,068.50 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0074004 | GW | WILMAD GLASS CO | 40.0000 | \$2,800.55 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0074012 | GW | LAKEWOOD COGENERATION LP | 2500.0000 | \$5,909.25 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0074284 | GW | USDOD JOINT BASE MCGUIRE DIX LAKEHURST WTP | 60020.0000 | \$78,597.27 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0074802 | GW | STANTON RIDGE SEWER PLANT | 3075.0000 | \$6,635.88 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0074977 | GW | KEEM RAJ LLC D/B/A EXPRESS INN | 325.0000 | \$3,160.70 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0075159 | GW | HARBOR HOUSE SEAFOOD INC. | 6250.0000 | \$10,648.13 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0077127 | GW | BLUE HERON PLAZA | 1060.0000 | \$4,089.52 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0077461 | GW | DURAND GLASS MANUFACTURING CO | 5000.0000 | \$9,068.50 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0077488 | GW | SEWAREN TERMINAL | 5000.0000 | \$9,068.50 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0077585 | GW | NJ 1881 RT 46 LLC | 480.0000 | \$3,356.58 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0078204 | GW | SANDY ALEXANDER INC | 5000.0000 | \$9,068.50 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0078565 | GW | TOPCON MEDICAL SYSTEMS, INC. | 450.0000 | \$3,318.67 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0080021 | GWOL | OCEAN CNTY LANDFILL | 59160.0000 | \$81,660.49 | \$6,900.00 |
| NJ0080021 | GWOL | NJ AMERICAN WATER CO - DEEP RUN WWTP | 1060.0000 | \$4,089.52 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0080033 | GW | JEFFERSON TWP - WATER'S EDGE | 2840.0000 | \$6,338.91 | \$2,750.00 |
| | GW | CAPE MAY NATIONAL GOLF CLUB | 575.0000 | | |
| NJ0081183 | | | | \$3,476.63 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0081205 | GW | TRAP ROCK INDUSTRIES LLC | 260.0000 | \$3,078.56 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0081914 | GW | VEOLIA WATER NEW JERSEY BALD EAGLE COMMONS | 3880.0000 | \$7,653.16 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0082511 | GW | LEGENDS RESORT & COUNTRY CLUB | 17525.0000 | \$24,896.34 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0083038 | GW | CABLEVISION OF OAKLAND | 100.0000 | \$2,876.37 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0083798 | GWOL | BURLINGTON CNTY RESOURCE RECOVERY COMPLEX | 25350.0000 | \$38,934.80 | \$6,900.00 |
| NJ0083984 | GW | BAY COVE RESORT CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION INC | 1625.0000 | \$4,803.51 | \$2,750.00 |
| JJ0084018 | GW | FAIRTON OAKS | 125.0000 | \$2,907.96 | \$2,750.00 |
| IJ0085472 | GW | RUNYON WATER TREATMENT PLANT | 200.0000 | \$3,002.74 | \$2,750.00 |
| IJ0085502 | GW | PAULSBORO REFINING CO LLC | 7500.0000 | \$12,227.75 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0086797 | GW | PLATINUM PRESS INC | 100.0000 | \$2,876.37 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0087297 | GW | PAPAIYA BOWL OF MAMLAPAN | 125.0000 | \$2,907.96 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0087301 | GW | MARLBORO PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITAL | 5000.0000 | \$9,068.50 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0087335 | GW | ROLLING HILLS OF HUNTERDON CARE CENTER | 700.0000 | \$3,634.59 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0087343 | GW | HAMILTON FARM GOLF CLUB & EQUESTRIAN CENTER | 350.0000 | \$3,192.30 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0087378 | GW | US GOLF ASSOCIATION | 300.0000 | \$3,129.11 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0087530 | GW | WEST MILFORD SHOPPING PLAZA | 675.0000 | \$3,603.00 | \$2,750.0 |
| JJ0087602 | GW | SEABROOK BROTHERS & SONS | 6250.0000 | \$10,648.13 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0087734 | GW | LAKE & SHORE CAMPGROUND | 3125.0000 | \$6,699.06 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0088561 | GW | HARRIET LANE LLC | 0.0000 | \$2,750.00 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0089028 | GW | JEFFERSON VILLAGE SQUARE | 100.0000 | \$2,876.37 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0089338 | GW | EXXONMOBIL TECHNOLOGY AND ENGINEERING COMPANY | 2040.0000 | \$5,327.95 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0089362 | GW | COVIA SOLUTIONS INC - DIVIDING CREEK PLANT | 6250.0000 | \$10,648.13 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0089711 | GW | VEOLIA WATER NJ PRINCETON MEADOWS WWTP | 20010.0000 | \$28,036.64 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0090051 | GW | OAKWOOD VILLAGE WTP | 12225.0000 | \$18,198.73 | \$2,750.0 |
| J0090069 | GW | ANDOVER UTILITY COMPANY | 7025.0000 | \$11,627.49 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0090115 | GW | CHESTER SPRINGS SHOPPING CTR | 1525.0000 | \$4,677.14 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0090158 | GW | JACKSON ACRES | 1775.0000 | \$4,993.07 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0090344 | GW | SOUTHWIND VILLAGE MHP | 2275.0000 | \$5,624.92 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0090441 | GW | JOHANNA FOODS INC | 250.0000 | \$3,065.93 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0091219 | GW | MONMOUTH BATTLEFIELD STATE PK | 1025.0000 | \$4,045.29 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0091278 | GW | RINGWOOD STATE PARK | 2525.0000 | \$5,940.84 | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0091278 NJ0098621 | GW | DIAMOND SAND & GRAVEL CO INC | 6250.0000 | \$10,648.13 | |
| | | | | | \$2,750.0 |
| NJ0098914 | GW | AUNT KITTY'S FOODS INC | 6250.0000 | \$10,648.13 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0099171 | GW | TRANQUIL VALLEY RETREAT CENTER | 1150.0000 | \$4,203.26 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0099198 | GW | BURLINGTON BEEF | 6250.0000 | \$10,648.13 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0099520 | GW | KESSLER INS FOR REHAB WELKIND FACILITY | 700.0000 | \$3,634.59 | \$2,750.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | Environmental | | Minimum |
|------------------------|----------|---|----------------------|---------------------------|--------------------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJ0099538 | GW | MT OLIVE VILLAGES SEWER CO STP | 13220.0000 | \$19,456.11 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0099571 | GW | INSPIRA MEDICAL CENTER ELMER | 7500.0000 | \$12,227.75 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0099678 | GW | HARDING WOODS MHC LLC | 3020.0000 | \$6,566.37 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0099732 | GW | GRASSO FOODS | 6250.0000 | \$10,648.13 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0100145 | GW | ARAWAK PAVING CO INC | 5000.0000 | \$9,068.50 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0100501 | GW | PRINCETON MONTESSORI SCHOOL WWTP | 100.0000 | \$2,876.37 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0100781 | GW | PLEASANT ACRES RV RESORT LLC | 2020.0000 | \$5,302.67 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0100927 | GW | STONE HARBOR GOLF CLUB | 250.0000 | \$3,065.93 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0101028 | GW | PENNYTOWN WWTP | 580.0000 | \$3,482.95 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0101338 | GW | 23 MAIN STREET PROPCO LLC | 2025.0000 | \$5,308.99 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0101389 | GW | SIKA CORP | 2500.0000 | \$5,909.25 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0101486 | GW | PRESTONE PRODUCTS CORPORATION | 5000.0000 | \$9,068.50 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0101508 | GW | BUCKEYE PENNSAUKEN JUNCTION | 5000.0000 | \$9,068.50 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0101575 | GW | HOPEWELL CAMPUS OWNER LLC | 7500.0000 | \$12,227.75 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0101702 | GW | COIM USA INC PAULSBORO | 2500.0000 | \$5,909.25 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0101729 | GW | BUCKEYE PENNSAUKEN TERMINAL LLC | 5000.0000 | \$9,068.50 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0101818 | GW | WARREN STAGE IV STP | 16010.0000 | \$22,981.84 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0102008 | GW | TRAP ROCK INDUSTRIES LLC | 6250.0000 | \$10,648.13 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0102024 | GW | TRAP ROCK INDUSTRIES LLC | 2500.0000 | \$5,909.25 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0102113 | GWOL | SALEM CNTY SOLID WASTE COMPLEX | 10080.0000 | \$19,638.10 | \$6,900.00 |
| NJ0102148 | GW | COLONIAL PIPELINE CO WOODBURY JUNCTION | 100.0000 | \$2,876.37 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0102172 | GWOL | PENNSAUKEN SANITARY LANDFILL | 9960.0000 | \$19,486.45 | \$6,900.00 |
| NJ0102211 | GWOL | WARREN CNTY DIST LANDFILL | 14080.0000 | \$24,692.90 | \$6,900.00 |
| NJ0102440 | GW | VEOLIA WATER NJ HAWORTH WATER TREATMENT PLANT | 5000.0000 | \$9,068.50 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0102474 | GW | WARREN STAGE V STP | 761.0000 | \$3,711.68 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0102555 | GWOL | CUMBERLAND CNTY SOLID WASTE COMPLEX | 17160.0000 | \$28,585.09 | \$6,900.00 |
| NJ0102806 | GW | MENDHAM BORO | 901.0000 | \$3,888.59 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0102920 | GW | FOREST MANOR HEALTH CARE CTR | 525.0000 | \$3,413.44 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0102320 | GW | TRENTON SEWER UTILITY | 7500.0000 | \$12,227.75 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0103177 | GW | FANWOOD CRUSHED STONE CO | 1000.0000 | \$4,013.70 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0103349 | GW | RIMTEC CORPORATION | 200.0000 | \$3,002.74 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0103349 | GWOL | GLOUCESTER CNTY SOLID WASTE COMPLEX | 78280.0000 | \$105,822.44 | \$6,900.00 |
| NJ0103748 | GW | SKYLANDS STADIUM LLC | 100.0000 | \$2,876.37 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0103748 | GW | LOGAN TWP DISPOSAL AREA | 7500.0000 | \$12,227.75 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0104051 | GW | MCWANE DUCTILE - NJ A DIVISION OF MCWANE, INC | 2500.0000 | \$5,909.25 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0104000 NJ0104396 | GW | CROSSROADS @ OLDWICK | 920.0000 | \$3,912.60 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0104390 | GW | NJ TRANSIT CORP - BAY HEAD RAIL YARD | 5000.0000 | \$9,068.50 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0104409 | GW | ACME | 475.0000 | \$3,350.26 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0104033 | GW | HAMMONTON WWTP | 40020.0000 | | |
| NJ0104990 NJ0105031 | GW | NATIONAL AUTO DEALERS EXCHANGE | 425.0000 | \$53,323.27 \$3,287.07 | \$2,750.00 \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0105051 NJ0105104 | GW | PHILLIPS 66 CO | 300.0000 | \$3,129.11 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0105104 NJ0105228 | GW | BEACON HILL WTF | 5200.0000 | \$9,321.24 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0105244 | GW | BASF CORP | 1000.0000 | \$4,013.70 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0105244 NJ0105392 | | OLD YORK COUNTRY CLUB | 550.0000 | \$3,445.04 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0105592 NJ0105562 | GW GW | ROYCE BROOK GOLF CLUB LLC | 325.0000 | \$3,160.70 | |
| | | | | | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0105759 | GW | DUE PROCESS GOLF & HORSE STABLES LLC | 350.0000 | \$3,192.30 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0105856 | GW | NESTLE USA INC | 100.0000 | \$2,876.37 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0105872 | GWOL | CHAMBERS WORKS | 2040.0000 | \$9,477.95 | \$6,900.00 |
| NJ0106780 | GW | VIKING YACHT CO | 2500.0000 | \$5,909.25 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0106968 | GW | LAKESIDE SHOPPING CENTER/JEFFERSON DINER PLZ | 560.0000 | \$3,457.67 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0107107 | GW | CHEMTRADE SOLUTIONS LLC | 7500.0000 | \$12,227.75 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0107689 | GWOL | SUSSEX CNTY MUA SOLID WASTE FACILITY | 8970.0000 | \$18,235.39 | \$6,900.00 |
| NJ0108120 | GW | MANSFIELD FARMS | 16225.0000 | \$23,253.53 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0108146 | GWOL | MONMOUTH CNTY RECLAMATION CENTER | 43480.0000 | \$61,845.68 | \$6,900.00 |
| NJ0108243 | GW | MEDICAL OFFICE BUILDING | 420.0000 | \$3,280.75 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0108294 | GW | HUNTERDON COMMONS | 100.0000 | \$2,876.37 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0108928 | GW | COUNTRY OAKS WWTP | 2550.0000 | \$5,972.44 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0108936 | GW | JACKSON PREMIUM OUTLETS | 1575.0000 | \$4,740.33 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0109029 | GW | G&F REALTY OF RICHMOND | 275.0000 | \$3,097.52 | \$2,750.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | Environmental | | Minimum |
|------------------------|------|--|----------------------|-------------|------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJ0109193 | GW | METEDECONK NATIONAL GOLF CLUB INC | 400.0000 | \$3,255.48 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0109410 | GW | MOLITOR WATER POLLUTION CONTROL FACILITY | 30010.0000 | \$40,673.64 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0109576 | GW | AQUA NJ-BEARBROOK | 1420.0000 | \$4,544.45 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0109681 | GW | TRAVEL CENTERS OF AMERICA | 100.0000 | \$2,876.37 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0109703 | GW | ATLANTIC COUNTY UTILITIES AUTH WWTF | 4001.0000 | \$7,806.06 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0109886 | GW | GALLOWAY NATIONAL GOLF COURSE | 325.0000 | \$3,160.70 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0111201 | GW | STAVOLA CONSTRUCTION MATERIALS | 2500.0000 | \$5,909.25 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0115487 | GW | MAZZA RECYCLING SERVICES LTD | 2500.0000 | \$5,909.25 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0116165 | GW | FREEHOLD CARTAGE INC | 2500.0000 | \$5,909.25 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0120481 | GW | VV9000 LLC | 2500.0000 | \$5,909.25 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0120995 | GW | PENN JERSEY BUILDING MATERIALS CO INC | 2500.0000 | \$5,909.25 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0127876 | GW | FAR HILLS COUNTRY DAY SCHOOL | 360.0000 | \$3,204.93 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0127990 | GW | NORTH JERSEY DIST WATER SUPPLY COMM | 5000.0000 | \$9,068.50 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0128121 | GW | CANOE BROOK STATION | 3000.0000 | \$6,541.10 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0128848 | GW | WYNDHAM POINTE WWTP | 1525.0000 | \$4,677.14 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0128872 | GW | 95 WEST MAIN STREET | 150.0000 | \$2,939.56 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0128911 | GW | LUXFER MEL TECHNOLOGIES | 7500.0000 | \$12,227.75 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0128996 | GW | CARNEYS POINT GENERATING PLANT | 2500.0000 | \$5,909.25 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0131911 | GWOL | ACUA HOWARD F HANEMAN ENVIRONMENTAL PARK | 34280.0000 | \$50,219.64 | \$6,900.00 |
| NJ0132225 | GW | PINE BARRENS GOLF CLUB | 325.0000 | \$3,160.70 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0132284 | GW | SKYLANDS ICE WORLD | 450.0000 | \$3,318.67 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0132462 | GW | SUSSEX TURNPIKE CONDOMINIUM ASSOC | 820.0000 | \$3,786.23 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0132402 | GW | CHARLESTON SPRINGS GOLF COURSE | 300.0000 | \$3,129.11 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0133451 | GW | BRANDYWINE ASSISTED LIVING AT COLTS NECK | 375.0000 | \$3,223.89 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0133558 | GW | JEFFERSON PEAKS WWTP | 6275.0000 | \$10,679.72 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0133698 | GW | CRYSTAL SPRINGS WILDERNESS LODGES & RV RESORT | 1350.0000 | \$4,456.00 | \$2,750.00 |
| J0133098 | GW | FROGBRIDGE DAY CAMP | 825.0000 | \$3,792.55 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0133710 | GW | CPP STREETS OF CHESTER, LLC | 575.0000 | \$3,476.63 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0134038 | GW | CHESTER POOL @ BLACK RIVER MIDDLE SCHOOL | 225.0000 | \$3,034.33 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0134201 NJ0134210 | GW | WALDORF SCH OF PRINCETON | 100.0000 | \$2,876.37 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0134210 | GW | A M BEST CO INC | 225.0000 | \$3,034.33 | \$2,750.00 |
| J0134027 | GW | KNOWLTON WWTP | 7025.0000 | \$11,627.49 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0134804 NJ0135160 | GW | MARTIN PROPERTY | 1025.0000 | \$4,045.29 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0135100 NJ0135542 | GW | THE HORIZONS AT FRANKLIN LAKES WTP | 950.0000 | \$3,950.52 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0135976 | GWOL | MIDDLESEX COUNTY LANDFILL | | | |
| | GWOL | CHESTER BREEDING STATION | 54520.0000 | \$75,796.92 | \$6,900.00 |
| NJ0136093 | | | 75.0000 | \$2,844.78 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0136212 | GW | KRAMER ELECTRONIC HOLDINGS LLC HAWK POINTE GOLF COMMUNITY WWTP | 100.0000 | \$2,876.37 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0136336 | GW | | 3300.0000 | \$6,920.21 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0136441 | GW | CAMDEN GRANCEM FACILITY | 2500.0000 | \$5,909.25 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0136573 | GW | HOLMES CORNER SHOPPING CENTER | 100.0000 | \$2,876.37 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0137031 | GW | CLOVE HILL MANOR WTF | 820.0000 | \$3,786.23 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0137201 | GW | COLTS NECK GOLF CLUB | 200.0000 | \$3,002.74 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0137448 | GW | HERMANS TRUCKING INC | 2500.0000 | \$5,909.25 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0137804 | GW | MCDONALD'S RESTAURANT | 220.0000 | \$3,028.01 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0137847 | GW | OSPREY POINT RESIDENTIAL COMMUNITY | 1300.0000 | \$4,392.81 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0137987 | GW | SANTA SWEETS | 6250.0000 | \$10,648.13 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0138592 | GW | CHRISTY BARTLES WASTEWATER FACILITIES | 420.0000 | \$3,280.75 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0139157 | GW | RIDGE AT BACK BROOK | 200.0000 | \$3,002.74 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0139653 | GW | UNION LEAGUE NAT. GOLF CLUB | 520.0000 | \$3,407.12 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0140287 | GW | FALLONE GROUP DEVELOPMENT | 900.0000 | \$3,887.33 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0140571 | GW | LOOKOUT POINTE | 660.0000 | \$3,584.04 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0140767 | GW | WAWA FOOD MARKET #909 | 160.0000 | \$2,952.19 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0140937 | GW | CAROL LYNN RESORTS EAST LLC | 780.0000 | \$3,735.69 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0141097 | GW | BELVIDERE SAND & GRAVEL | 250.0000 | \$3,065.93 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0141208 | GW | NESHANIC VALLEY GOLF COURSE | 275.0000 | \$3,097.52 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0141232 | GW | PENNINGTON POINT WEST COMMERCIAL | 275.0000 | \$3,097.52 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0141445 | GW | BERKSHIRE VALLEY GOLF COURSE | 120.0000 | \$2,901.64 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0141569 | GW | LITTLE HILL (ALINA LODGE) | 560.0000 | \$3,457.67 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0141801 | GW | WILLOW SCHOOL | 200.0000 | \$3,002.74 | \$2,750.00 |
| | | | | | |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | Environmental | | Minimum |
|------------------------|-----|---|---------------|--------------------------|------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJ0142026 | GW | WOODBINE AIRPORT BUSINESS PARK STP | 0.0000 | \$2,750.00 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0142115 | GW | HOWELL FIELD OPERATIONS CENTER | 225.0000 | \$3,034.33 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0142409 | GW | MICHAELS COMPANIES, BERLIN RDC | 360.0000 | \$3,204.93 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0142417 | GW | ASPEN ICE ARENA LLC | 300.0000 | \$3,129.11 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0142883 | GW | TRUMP NATIONAL GOLF CLUB | 975.0000 | \$3,982.11 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0143391 | GW | CLINTON WELLNESS CENTER | 725.0000 | \$3,666.18 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0144177 | GW | ROCK AVENUE TRANSFER STATION | 2500.0000 | \$5,909.25 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0145564 | GW | MEADOWS AT MANSFIELD THE | 0.0000 | \$2,750.00 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0145688 | GW | SUSSEX CNTY MUA UPPER WALLKILL FACILITY | 10620.0000 | \$16,170.49 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0145831 | GW | DUKE FARMS | 500.0000 | \$3,381.85 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0145891 | GW | ROUTE 12 BUSINESS PARK | 150.0000 | \$2,939.56 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0145971 | GW | SOIL SAFE LOGAN FACILITY | 300.0000 | \$3,129.11 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0145980 | GW | MARYVILLE INC | 350.0000 | \$3,192.30 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0146102 | GW | HILLSBOROUGH CHASE | 1925.0000 | \$5,182.62 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0146200 | GW | AJ SEERAT LLC | 425.0000 | \$3,287.07 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0146676 | GW | BRANCHVILLE WWTP & GROUNDWATER DISPOSAL BEDS | 8020.0000 | \$12,884.87 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0147109 | GW | TRUMP NATIONAL GOLF CLUB | 740.0000 | \$3,685.14 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0147133 | GW | LAKEWOOD TWP MUA - WELL #2 | 2000.0000 | \$5,277.40 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0147575 | GW | MCDONALDS RESTAURANT | 200.0000 | \$3,002.74 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0150045 | GW | MOUNT LAUREL TWP MUA WELL #7 | 2000.0000 | \$5,277.40 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0150711 | GW | SUEZ WATER TOMS RIVER | 2000.0000 | \$5,277.40 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0155691 | GW | MONROE MUA ASR WELLS 11 &14 | 2000.0000 | \$5,277.40 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0157058 | GW | COLTS NECK MANOR | 0.0000 | \$2,750.00 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0157074 | GW | ELK TWP RECREATIONAL FIELDS | 140.0000 | \$2,926.92 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0157074 | GW | WAWA CONVENIENCE STORE #974 | 120.0000 | \$2,920.92 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0157716 | GW | ACENDA INC | 500.0000 | \$3,381.85 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0157710 | GW | USPS TRENTON PROCESS AND DISTRIBUTION CENTER | 5000.0000 | \$9,068.50 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0159141 | GW | CROSSED KEYS INN | 200.0000 | \$3,002.74 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0153348 NJ0162370 | GW | ALLENTOWN LLC | 320.0000 | \$3,002.74 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0162434 | GW | STAVOLA OLD BRIDGE MATERIALS LLC | 2500.0000 | \$5,909.25 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0162434 NJ0163945 | GW | SPARTAN VILLAGE INC | 1540.0000 | \$4,696.10 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0165221 | GW | DELAWARE WATER GAP NRA/NATIONAL PK SERVICE | 240.0000 | \$3,053.29 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0165221 NJ0166561 | GW | WANTAGE VILLAGE DEVELOPMENT | 0.0000 | | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0166791 | GW | HAMPTON SQUARE | 0.0000 | \$2,750.00 \$2,750.00 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0166987 | GW | DAWSON BROOK CONDO ASSOCIATION INC | 240.0000 | \$3,053.29 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0166987 NJ0167126 | GW | ROBERT MICHAEL SHOPPING CTR | 280.0000 | | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0167126 NJ0167495 | GW | | 180.0000 | \$3,103.84 \$2,977.47 | \$2,750.00 |
| | | 2-4 MILL RIDGE, LLC OAKLAND CROSS ROADS | | | |
| NJ0167631 | GW | MARMORA SHOPPING CENTER AKA MARMORA SHOP RITE | 340.0000 | \$3,179.66 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0167827 | GW | | 580.0000 | \$3,482.95 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0169030 | GW | WAWA INC | 120.0000 | \$2,901.64 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0170330 | GW | WAWA FOOD MARKET & GASOLINE SALES | 180.0000 | \$2,977.47 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0171085 | GW | RECHARGE ASR WELL #48 | 2000.0000 | \$5,277.40 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0173754 | GW | HAMPTON CROSSINGS | 0.0000 | \$2,750.00 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0176389 | GW | LAKEHURST CONSOLIDATED LOG & TRG FAC (CLTF) | 320.0000 | \$3,154.38 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0179990 | GW | ASHFORD ESTATE | 1260.0000 | \$4,342.26 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0182966 | GW | HUDDY'S RESTAURANT | 320.0000 | \$3,154.38 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0193356 | GW | USDOD JOINT BASE MCGUIRE DIX LAKEHURST TTB 1B | 3880.0000 | \$7,653.16 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0204994 | GW | ABERDEEN STATION | 2000.0000 | \$5,277.40 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0205893 | GW | HIGHVIEW ESTATES | 0.0000 | \$2,750.00 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0208990 | GW | FRANKFORD TOWN CTR WTF | 0.0000 | \$2,750.00 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0210901 | GW | RIVERSIDE CENTER LLC | 0.0000 | \$2,750.00 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0213195 | GW | ASR REPLACEMENT WELL NUMBER 49 | 2000.0000 | \$5,277.40 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0218031 | GW | MAR WELL #17 | 2000.0000 | \$5,277.40 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0227536 | GW | MOUNTAIN VIEW SEWER PLANT | 200.0000 | \$3,002.74 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0228338 | GW | NORTHVILLAGE@SPARTA WTP | 4820.0000 | \$8,841.03 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0239755 | GW | 2058 SOUTH SHORE RD LLC | 780.0000 | \$3,735.69 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0246930 | GW | RAAJIPO LLC | 1120.0000 | \$4,165.34 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0251071 | GW | DIAMOND MATERIALS, LLC | 2500.0000 | \$9,159.25 | \$6,000.00 |
| NJ0251801 | GW | CTC ACADEMY | 340.0000 | \$3,179.66 | \$2,750.00 |
| | | | | | |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimum Fee |
|--------------------------|----------|--|------------------------|----------------------|----------------------|
| NJ0253324 | GW | HILLANDALE | 0.0000 | \$2,750.00 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0257761 | GW | KEAN UNIVERSITY MOUNT PAUL CAMPUS | 375.0000 | \$3,223.89 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0262731 | GW | MARLBORO GROUP HOMES | 0.0000 | \$6,000.00 | \$6,000.00 |
| NJ0262986 | GW | SOUTH JERSEY AGRICULTURAL PRODUCTS RD&D FACIL | 2500.0000 | \$5,909.25 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0263231 | GW | GURU NANAK MISSION INC. | 120.0000 | \$6,151.64 | \$6,000.00 |
| NJ0263524 | GW | QR FARRINGTON DC LLC | 1100.0000 | \$4,140.07 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0265624 | GW | CHELSEA FORGE VINTNERS | 125.0000 | \$2,907.96 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0272531 | GW | MOUNTAIN VIEW MANOR | 600.0000 | \$3,508.22 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0274160 | GW | GREEN AND FIFTEEN SITE | 0.0000 | \$2,750.00 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0274178 | GW | RT. 15 PROPERTIES, LLC | 0.0000 | \$2,750.00 | \$2,750.00 |
| NJ0275964 | GW | BEEHIVE HOME/HOWELL NJ | 0.0000 | \$6,000.00 | \$6,000.00 |
| NJ0293679 | GW | HOMETOWN MULLICA WOODS MHC, LLC | 5000.0000 | \$12,318.50 | \$6,000.00 |
| NJ0296287 | GW | PLEASANT RUN LLC | 0.0000 | \$6,000.00 | \$6,000.00 |
| NJ0298891 | GW | MILLSTONE RIVER MART | 120.0000 | \$6,151.64 | \$6,000.00 |
| NJ0302431 | GW | J&B LIQUORS C/O VIRENDRA GANDHI AND BINA V. | 100.0000 | \$6,126.37 | \$6,000.00 |
| NJ0302546 | GWS | TOWNSHIP OF COLTS NECK | 100.0000 | \$6,126.37 | \$6,000.00 |
| NJ0303062 | GW | HERITAGE ACRES MOBILE HOME PARK LLC | 0.0000 | \$6,000.00 | \$6,000.00 |
| NJ0315541 | GW | AA 33 | 0.0000 | \$6,000.00 | \$6,000.00 |
| NJ0316181 | GW | 2020 INDUSTRIAL AT MANSFIELD | 0.0000 | \$6,000.00 | \$6,000.00 |
| NJ0320382 | GW | ERRICO ACRES | 0.0000 | \$6,000.00 | \$6,000.00 |
| NJ0323861 | GW | AMRUTAM HOA | 0.0000 | \$6,000.00 | \$6,000.00 |
| NJ0331139 | GW | MIDDLESEX WATER CO @ PARK AVENUE | 7500.0000 | \$15,477.75 | \$6,000.00 |
| NJ0338028 | GW | HURSTMONT/GLEN ALPIN | 0.0000 | \$6,000.00 | \$6,000.00 |
| NJ0339342 | GW | PILESGROVE PROPOSED INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT | 0.0000 | \$6,000.00 | \$6,000.00 |
| NJG0050253 | I2 | BORDENTOWN AVENUE WTP | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0050601 | T1 | YUSEN LOGISTICS AMERICAS INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0051471 | T1 | ENGINEERING LABORATORIES INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0052485 | I2 | BOONTON TWP WATER | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0053155 | T1 | OCEAN HEIGHTS TRAILER PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| JJG0053279 | T1 | HUNTERS GLEN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| JJG0054151 | T1 | LAUX LAKEVIEW TRAILER PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0055042 | T1 | STONEY FIELDS MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0057983 | I2 | LAMBS LANE WTP-UNITED WATER MANALAPAN | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0060321 | T1 | ASCOT PARK GARDEN APTS. WWTP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0061301 | I2 | WOODBINE MUA WTP | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0062316 | T1 | FIELDSTONE SHOPPING PLAZA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0062677 NJG0062901 | T1 T1 | VERNON COLONIAL PLAZA | | \$450.00 \$450.00 | \$450.00 \$450.00 |
| | | HILLSIDE VILLAGE DENNISVILLE LAVE CAMBODOLIND | | | |
| NJG0062936 | T1 | DENNISVILLE LAKE CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0063673 NJG0064823 | T1 T1 | HOLLY LAKE CONDO ASSOC PINEWOOD ESTATES | | \$450.00 \$450.00 | \$450.00 \$450.00 |
| NJG0004823 | T1 | PICNIC GROVE MHP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0066214 | T1 | MILLSTREAM APARTMENTS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0066958 | T1 | CAROL LYNN RESORTS INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0067679 | T1 | KIJ MANAGEMENT LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0067679 | I2 | SOUTH RIVER BORO WTP | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0008008 | I2 | SUEZ WATER NEW JERSEY LAMBERTVILLE | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0070424 NJG0071102 | T1 | HOLMDEL SHOPPING CENTER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0071102 | T1 | RANDOLPH INDUSTRIAL PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0071231 | T1 | RT 9 UPPER TWP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0071070 | T1 | HIGH POINT STATE PARK BATH HSE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0072141 | T1 | ADVENTURE HOLDINGS I LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0072311 NJG0072681 | T1 | FIVE POINTS SQUARE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0072081 NJG0073415 | T1 | WAWAYANDA STATE PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0073413 NJG0073725 | T1 | TUCKAHOE INN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0073723 NJG0074128 | T1 | COPPER HILL COUNTRY CLUB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| | 1.1 | | | | |
| | T1 | B & I CENTER OF MARI BORO | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0074829 NJG0075345 | T1 T1 | B & I CENTER OF MARLBORO GREEN PLANT FARM LLC | | \$450.00 \$450.00 | \$450.00 \$450.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | Environmental | | Minimum |
|---------------|-----|--|---------------|----------|----------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0075558 | T1 | BAYBERRY COVE CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0076422 | T1 | D.O.V.E.S. RCH | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0077259 | T1 | FOUNTAIN MALL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0078085 | T1 | TRI STATE MALL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0078891 | T1 | RED LION DINER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0080276 | T1 | AMERLUX LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0080314 | T1 | SWEETWATER CASINO | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0080667 | T1 | PARADISE LAKES CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0081213 | T1 | MORRIS CNTY GOLF CLUB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0082147 | T1 | RURAL DEVELOPMENT CORP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0082228 | T1 | CONGDON INVESTMENTS LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0082589 | I2 | WILLINGBORO MUA WTP | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0082686 | T1 | COSTELLO PREP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0082872 | T1 | OAKVIEW LEISURE VILLAGE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0083186 | T1 | LAND O'PINES MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0083470 | T1 | RAMAPO SHOPPING CENTER INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0083526 | T1 | HARRISONVILLE MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084158 | T1 | RIVERSIDE MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084247 | T1 | DELSEA WOODS MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084271 | T1 | GREEN ACRES MANOR | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084336 | T1 | OAK FOREST MOBILE HOME PARK LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084361 | T1 | BRIGHTON AT BARNEGAT MANUFACTURED HOME COMM | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084379 | T1 | EGG HARBOR RIVER RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084387 | T1 | COLLIERS MILLS MOBILE HOME PARK INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084395 | T1 | CHAPMAN MANUFACTURED HOUSING INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084417 | T1 | BAY BREEZE VILLAGE MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084425 | T1 | DEEP WELL TERRACE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084433 | T1 | DELSEA WOODS-VINELAND MHP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084441 | T1 | REDWOOD CT MHP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084450 | T1 | GROVE ACRES MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084476 | T1 | NORMS DALE MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084484 | T1 | TOWER 1999 MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084492 | T1 | BAYVIEW PARK LTD | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084531 | T1 | INLAND ESTATES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084549 | T1 | TOWER HOMES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084565 | T1 | A & J MOBILE HOME CT INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084573 | T1 | FENIMORE WOODS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084590 | T1 | LAMPLIGHTER COMMUNITY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084603 | T1 | COUNTRY CLUB ESTATES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084611 | T1 | MALAGA MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084638 | T1 | BELLEPLAIN STATE FOREST | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084671 | T1 | STRAWBERRY VILLAGE INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084697 | T1 | ALL SEASONS MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084701 | T1 | WINDY ACRES MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084719 | T1 | STEEPLECHASE VILLAGE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084727 | T1 | OLD STAGECOACH RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084735 | T1 | POMONA RV PARK & CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084743 | T1 | SHORE ACRES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084751 | T1 | TILTON TERRACE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084760 | T1 | DELILAH TERRACE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084778 | T1 | BEAVER HILL CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084786 | T1 | FAWN LAKE VILLAGE INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084794 | T1 | INDIAN ROCK CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084808 | T1 | OCEAN WORLD CAMPERS RESORT CONDOMINIUM ASSOC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084859 | T1 | ALLENWOOD ESTATES LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084875 | T1 | CEDAR SPRING MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084883 | T1 | THE VILLAGES I | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084891 | T1 | OAK RIDGE RESORT CONDOMINIUM | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084905 | T1 | FINNS MOBILE HOME PARK INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | Environmental | | Minimum |
|---------------|-----|---|---------------|----------|----------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0084930 | T1 | FENIMORE COMMUNITY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084948 | T1 | BUENA FAMILY MANOR | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084956 | T1 | BUENA VISTA RV PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084964 | T1 | RED OAK SHORES CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084972 | T1 | JERSEY SHORE CAMPGROUND LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084981 | T1 | SUN LAKE LAURIE RV LLC DBA LAKE LAURIE RVCG | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0084999 | T1 | ACORN CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085006 | T1 | SEASHORE RV & CAMPSITE RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085014 | T1 | RIDGEWAY MANUFACTURED HOUSING COMMUNITY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085022 | T1 | CEDAR GROVE APARTMENTS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085049 | T1 | EDGEWOOD VILLAGE HOMES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085057 | T1 | ENGLISH CREEK MANOR LTD | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085081 | T1 | SOUTH'S MOBILE HOME COURT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085090 | T1 | MAYS LANDING RV RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085103 | T1 | PLEASANT VALLEY CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085120 | T1 | COLONIAL MEADOWS FAMILY CMPGRD | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085138 | T1 | BUTTERFLY CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085146 | T1 | BELHAVEN LAKE RV RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085154 | T1 | TAMERLANE CAMPGROUND INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085162 | T1 | PINE CONE RESORT LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085171 | T1 | RT 50 CAMPGROUND LLC T/A OCEAN ISLE CAMPING R | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085189 | T1 | OCEAN VIEW RESORT CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085197 | T1 | SEA GROVE CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085201 | T1 | BASS RIVER STATE FOREST | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085227 | T1 | KING NUMMY TRAIL CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085235 | T1 | JUGTOWN MOUNTAIN CAMPSITES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085243 | T1 | JERSEY SHORE HAVEN INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085251 | T1 | COUNTRY OAKS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085260 | T1 | PILGRIM LAKE CAMPGROUNDS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085278 | T1 | TIP TAM CAMPING RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085286 | T1 | BAKER'S ACRES CAMPGROUND INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085294 | T1 | WHIPPOORWILL CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085308 | T1 | SEAVILLE SHORES TRAILER RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085316 | T1 | OLD CEDAR CAMP INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085332 | T1 | BIG TIMBER LAKE RV CAMPING RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085341 | T1 | COLTS NECK SHOPPING CENTER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085359 | T1 | PINE HAVEN CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085367 | T1 | WINDING RIVER CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085375 | T1 | ADVENTURE BOUND CAMPING RESORTS CAPE MAY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085383 | T1 | SUN HOLLY SHORES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085456 | T1 | PEGASUS I RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085537 | T1 | NJDEP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085693 | T1 | DELAWARE RIVER CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085707 | T1 | HOLLYACRES CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085715 | T1 | WADING PINES CAMPING RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085723 | T1 | PANTHER LAKE CAMPING RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085731 | T1 | HOLIDAY HAVEN CAMPGROUND LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085740 | T1 | RESORT CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085839 | T1 | BAYSHORE MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085910 | T1 | ROCKVIEW VALLEY CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085928 | T1 | PONDS EDGE CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085936 | T1 | LAZY RIVER CONDO CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0085944 | T1 | KYMER CAMPING RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0086029 | LSI | PRINCETON PLASMA PHYSICS LAB | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0086398 | I2 | GREEN ST WTP | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0086690 | T1 | TRIPLEBROOK RV & CAMPING RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0086851 | T1 | TOWNSEND MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0086860 | T1 | SHADY LAKE PARK INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0086878 | T1 | RIVER BEACH RV RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NIDDEC | Cat | Facility Nama | Environmental Value | Ess | Minimum |
|--------------------------|----------|--|---------------------|----------------------|----------------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0086886 | T1 | TIMBERLINE LAKE CAMPING RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0086908 NJG0086932 | I2 T1 | SHORELANDS WATER CO PLANT #2 YOGI BEAR'S JELLYSTONE PARK CAMP | | \$900.00 \$450.00 | \$900.00 \$450.00 |
| NJG0086952 NJG0086959 | T1 | YOGI BEAR S JELLYSTONE (2) TALL PINES RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0087319 | T1 | EVERMAY SENIOR LIVING | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0087327 | T1 | MONTGOMERY KNOLL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0087351 | T1 | SEA PINES CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0087360 | T1 | MAPLEWOOD APARTMENTS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0087513 | T1 | ANDOVER SHOPPING PLAZA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0087521 | T1 | BLAIRSTOWN SHOPPING PLAZA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0087599 | T1 | SPA 23 & RACQUET CLUB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0088366 | T1 | ATLANTIC BLUEBERRY RV PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0088480 | T1 | MAROTTA CONTROLS INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0088838 | T1 | OLDMAN'S CREEK CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0088862 | T1 | CAMP TAYLOR CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0088986 | T1 | FORP - BLDG 1 & 2 | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0088994 | T1 | INDIA BROOK VILLAGE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0089249 | T1 | THE VILLAGES II | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0089265 | T1 | WESTWOOD MOBILE ESTATE/REEVES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0089486 | T1 | FAIRTON OAKS VILLAGE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0089630 | T1 | ANGLE IN MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0089681 | T1 | OCEAN BEACH TRAILER RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0100242 | T1 | PINE HILL TRAILER PARK INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0100404 | T1 | PLEASANT GARDEN APARTMENTS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0100455 | T1 | BEACHCOMBER CAMPING RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0100609 | T1 | SOMERSET COVE MARINA LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0100617 | T1 | BURLINGTON COUNTY COUNTRY CLUB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0100641 | T1 | WESTWOOD VILLA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0100684 | T1 | 295 AUTO TRUCK PLAZA INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0100757 | T1 | JAYARE ASSOC LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0100765 | T1 | YESTERDAY'S | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0100773 | T1 | SKETTIES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0100790 | T1 | BRIGALIAS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0100901 | T1 | POMPTON QUEEN DINER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0101133 | T1 | HIDEAWAY BEACH CONDO ASSOC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0101222 | T1 | DELICIOUS ORCHARDS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0101249 | T1 | FRANKEL & RUBINSON | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0101290 | LSI | TNSA SEWERAGE TREATMENT PLANT | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0101311 | I2 | FREEHOLD WATER TREATMENT PLANT | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0101451 | LSI | SOUTH MONMOUTH REGIONAL SA | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0101478 | LSI | BOREALIS COMPOUNDS INC | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0101516 | LSI | BASF CORP - WASHINGTON | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0101524 | LSI | CAMDEN CNTY RESOURCE RECOVERY FACILITY | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0101630 | I2 | HIGHTSTOWN BORO WTP | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0101877 | I2 | BUTLER WATER DEPARTMENT | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0101923 | I2 | BORDENTOWN CITY WFP | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0102091 | T1 | COMMERCE LANE BUSINESS PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0102121 | LSI | DUPONT SPECIALTY PRODUCTS USA, LLC | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 \$900.00 |
| NJG0102300 NJG0102318 | I2 | WOODLANE WTP SWIMMING RIVER WTP | | \$900.00 \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0102318 NJG0102369 | I2 I2 | HERON AVE WTP | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| | | | | | \$900.00 |
| NJG0102385 NJG0102415 | I2 T1 | PENNSVILLE TOWNSHIP WTP PANDORA DINER | | \$900.00 \$450.00 | \$900.00 \$450.00 |
| NJG0102413 NJG0102547 | LSI | PEQUEST STATE FISH HATCHERY | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0102347 NJG0102717 | T1 | ROAMERS BEACH RV RESORT LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0102717 NJG0102768 | T1 | GREENTREE VILLAGE TOWNHOMES | | \$450.00 \$450.00 | \$450.00 \$450.00 |
| 1100104/00 | | | | | \$450.00 \$450.00 |
| NIG0102776 | 41.1 | | | | |
| NJG0102776 NJG0102890 | T1 T1 | NEWFIELD APARTMENTS NJ CAMP FOR BLIND CHILDREN | | \$450.00 \$450.00 | \$450.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimum Fee |
|------------|-----|--|------------------------|----------|----------------|
| NJG0103284 | T1 | WILLOW LAKE DAY CAMP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0103292 | T1 | THE SERENITY BUILDING | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0103446 | 12 | HARBOR ROAD WTP | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0103489 | T1 | HOPEWELL VALLEY GOLF COURSE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0103624 | T1 | JBS DINER ON 33 | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0103632 | T1 | JAMESBURG MANOR LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0104230 | T1 | MALAGA VILLA_APTS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0104361 | T1 | SUNRISE HOUSE FOUNDATION INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0105384 | T1 | WAGON WHEEL ESTATES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0105414 | T1 | HUNTERDON COUNTY YMCA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0105635 | T1 | JOHANSON MANUFACTURING CORP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0105643 | T1 | KOOLTRONIC INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0105651 | T1 | SOUTH JERSEY GAS COMPANY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0105902 | T1 | SHERWOOD VILLAGE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0107212 | T1 | ROUTE 94 VERNON ASSOCIATES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0107310 | T1 | PALISADES INTERSTATE PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0107387 | T1 | 170 ROUTE 50 LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0107760 | T1 | RALSTON HEIGHTS ESTATES | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0107778 | LSI | PBF LOGISTICS PRODUCTS TERMINALS, LLC | | \$900.00 | \$900.0 |
| NJG0107794 | T1 | GRACEFIELD MANOR LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0107824 | T1 | ALPINE VILLAGE MHC | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0108171 | T1 | HAMPTON MANOR APARTMENTS | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0108227 | T1 | WAYSIDE VILLAGE | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0108359 | 12 | RARITAN MILLSTONE WTP | | \$900.00 | \$900.0 |
| NJG0108405 | T1 | HOLLY TREE ACRES MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0108537 | T1 | OCEANSIDE LODGE | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0108570 | T1 | JEFFERSON GARDENS | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0108634 | T1 | COUNTRY COURT CONDO ASSOC | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0108987 | T1 | CUTTS HERITAGE INVESTMENTS LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0109177 | T1 | NEW NGC INC DBA NATIONAL GYPSUM COMPANY | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0109291 | 12 | MANSFIELD WTP | | \$900.00 | \$900.0 |
| NJG0109541 | T1 | CULVER BROOK APTS | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0109550 | T1 | DINO'S DINER | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0109622 | T1 | SMOKE RISE INN | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0109924 | T1 | DEAUVILLE INN | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0112623 | T1 | NEW VINCENTOWN DINER INC THE | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0112640 | T1 | MULLICA WOODS MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0112658 | T1 | SHADY OAK TRAILER PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0127761 | I2 | PEQUANNOCK WTP | | \$900.00 | \$900.0 |
| NJG0127965 | T1 | HAPPINESS IS CAMPING | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0128091 | I1 | SUSSEX CNTY MUA SOLID WASTE FACILITY | | \$900.00 | \$900.0 |
| NJG0128104 | I1 | CUMBERLAND CNTY SOLID WASTE COMPLEX | | \$900.00 | \$900.0 |
| NJG0128155 | I1 | CMCMUA SECURE SANITARY LANDFILL | | \$900.00 | \$900.0 |
| NJG0128163 | I1 | ACUA HOWARD F HANEMAN ENVIRONMENTAL PARK | | \$900.00 | \$900.0 |
| NJG0128180 | I1 | GLOUCESTER CNTY SOLID WASTE COMPLEX | | \$900.00 | \$900.0 |
| NJG0128295 | I1 | PENNSAUKEN SANITARY LANDFILL | | \$900.00 | \$900.0 |
| NJG0128350 | T1 | SKY VISTA REALTY LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0128368 | I1 | OCEAN CNTY LANDFILL | | \$900.00 | \$900.0 |
| NJG0128406 | T1 | SUSSEX COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0128554 | T1 | NABIL HOURANI | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0128627 | T1 | LA HACIENDA | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0128635 | T1 | THE CHAPIN SCHOOL | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0128813 | I1 | MONMOUTH CNTY RECLAMATION CENTER | | \$900.00 | \$900.0 |
| NJG0128821 | T1 | CROSS ROADS OUTDOOR MINISTRIES | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0128830 | T1 | BERKSHIRE VALLEY SHOPS LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0128961 | T1 | ANDOVER DINER | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0129003 | T1 | SCENIC RIVERVIEW CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0129038 | T1 | PAVILIONS AT PRINCETON | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimum Fee |
|--------------------------|----------|--|------------------------|----------------------|--------------------|
| NJG0129534 | LSI | PINE BROOK STP | , and | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0129551 | T1 | NEW ORLEANS STEAK HOUSE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0129577 | T1 | THE GROVE AT CENTERTON | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0129585 | I1 | SALEM CNTY SOLID WASTE COMPLEX | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0130303 | I1 | BURLINGTON CNTY RESOURCE RECOVERY COMPLEX | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0130621 | I1 | WARREN CNTY DIST LANDFILL | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0130630 | T1 | RIVERFRONT MOTEL | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0131351 | T1 | FARMSTEAD GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0131415 | T1 | VERNON VALLEY PLAZA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0131431 | T1 | FLYING W AIRPORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0131482 | T1 | ROBIN HILL APARTMENTS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0131661 | T1 | TRI STATE MANAGEMENT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0131831 | T1 | LAKEVIEW DAY CAMP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0131938 | T1 | NEW YORK LIFE INS CO | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0132039 | T1 | MOUNTAIN SHADOWS LAKES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0132187 | T1 | HARKERS HOLLOW GOLF CLUB INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0132292 | T1 | ROYSONS CORPORATION | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0132314 | T1 | BLUE HERON | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0132373 | T1 | THE INTERNATIONAL MAHAVIRA JAIN MISSION | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0132454 | T1 | DEER PATH FAMILY YMCA BRANCH | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0132560 | T1 | LONG BEACH RV RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0132578 | T1 | FAIRVIEW LAKE YMCA CAMPS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0132608 | T1 | PINELANDS RESIDENTIAL GROUP CENTER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0132624 | T1 | PEARL THREE TWO LLC T/A POINT 40 DINER | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0132705 | T1 | NEIGHBORS PLAZA | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0132756 | T1 | YMCA CAMP RALPH S MASON INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0132772 | T1 | AVALON CAMPGROUND INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0132811 | T1 | CROSSINGS AT BEDENS BROOK | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0132896 | T1 | HIGH POINT COUNTRY INN | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0132969 | T1 | ALBROOK SCHOOL THE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0133132 | T1 | WHITESBOG VILLAGE -BRENDAN BYRNE STATE FOREST | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0133141 | T1 | BRENDAN BYRNE STATE FOREST | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0133159 | T1 | FORT MOTT STATE PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0133167 | T1 | PARVIN STATE PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0133175 | T1 | ISLAND BEACH STATE PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0133183 | T1 | DOUBLE TROUBLE STATE PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0133191 | T1 | BATSTO HISTORIC SITE(WHARTON) | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0133205 | T1 | FOREST RESOURCE ED CTR (FREC) | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0133213 | T1 | ALLAIRE STATE PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0133221 | T1 | CHEESEQUAKE STATE PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0133230 | T1 | HACKLEBARNEY STATE PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0133248 | T1 | VOORHEES STATE PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0133256 | T1 | WASHINGTON CROSSING STATE PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0133272 | T1 | MONMOUTH BATTLEFIELD STATE PK | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0133281 | T1 | ATLANTIC GOLF MANAGEMENT | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0133299 | T1 | JENNY JUMP STATE FOREST | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0133302 | T1 | STOKES STATE FOREST | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0133311 | T1 | HOPATCONG STATE PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0133329 | T1 | RINGWOOD STATE PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| NJG0133337 | T1 | SWARTSWOOD STATE PARK | | \$450.00 \$450.00 | \$450.0 \$450.0 |
| NJG0133345 | T1 | ALLAMUCHY MOUNTAIN STATE PARK | | | \$450.0 |
| NJG0133469 NJG0133403 | T1 | WSJ II LLC | | \$450.00 \$450.00 | \$450.0 \$450.0 |
| NJG0133493 | T1 | APPEL FARM ARTS & MUSIC CTR PORT HOUSING CORPORATION | | \$450.00 \$450.00 | \$450.0 \$450.0 |
| NJG0133540 | T1 | PORT HOUSING CORPORATION | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 \$450.0 |
| NJG0133574 | T1 | JOCKEY HOLLOW OFFICE COMPLEX | | \$450.00 \$450.00 | \$450.0 \$450.0 |
| NJG0133647 | T1 T1 | PORT HOUSING GRAYROCK VILLAGE | | \$450.00 | \$450.0 |
| VIICO122CC2 | | LTRAYELICK VIII ACTE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0133663 NJG0133728 | T1 | INN AT MILLRACE POND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NIDDEC | Cat | Facility Nama | Environmental | Eas | Minimum |
|--------------------------|-----------|--|----------------------|-----------------|----------------------|
| NJPDES NJG0134198 | Cat T1 | Facility Name NEWTON FITNESS CTR D/B/A | Value | Fee \$450.00 | Fee \$450.00 |
| NJG0134198 NJG0134228 | T1 | B27 PRO ENTERTAINMENT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 \$450.00 |
| NJG0134228 NJG0134295 | T1 | ADELPHIA 72 CORP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0134209 | T1 | SHORE BIRDS CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0134325 | T1 | YETTERS DINER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0134325 NJG0134465 | T1 | IRONIA SCHOOL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0134473 | T1 | HARMONY RIDGE CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0134732 | T1 | PILGRIM ACADEMY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0134830 | T1 | GRASSHOPPER IRISH PUB & RESTAURANT LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0134911 | T1 | MATTAWANG GOLF CLUB LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0134937 | T1 | LIBERTY SQUARE ENTERPRISES LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0134961 | T1 | SWAN LAKE RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0135071 | T1 | ECHO FARMS CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0135089 | T1 | CAPE SHORES RESORT KMK VACATIONS, LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0135097 | T1 | SLEEPY HOLLOW FAM CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0135194 | T1 | LUCHENTO'S RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0135267 | T1 | LITTLE OAKS CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0135275 | T1 | IONA MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0135283 | T1 | CULVER LAKE GOLF CLUB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0135348 | T1 | CHESTNUT LAKE CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0135399 | T1 | LAKE KANDLE CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0135402 | T1 | THE DEPOT TRAVEL PARK INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0135470 | T1 | OCEAN SANDS RESORTS ASSOC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0135488 | T1 | SEASHORE LINE CAMPING RESORT CONDOMINIUM | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0135739 | T1 | RODEWAY INN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0135801 | T1 | CAPTAIN KLEIN BOAT RENTAL & CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0135968 | I2 | RAHWAY WTP | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0136018 | T1 | KELLEHER T/A PONDEROSA CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136051 | T1 | BURGER KING RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136077 | T1 | HOLLY GREEN CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136166 | T1 | COLTS TOWN PLAZA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136221 | T1 | FOUR SEASONS CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136310 | T1 | SPARTA PLAZA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136328 | T1 | THE PINGRY SCHOOL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136379 | T1 | CASA BIANCA RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136387 | T1 | CEDAR GLEN WEST INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136492 | T1 | CEDAR GLEN HOMES INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136522 | T1 | GREEN HOLLY CAMPING RESORT INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136549 | T1 | HI-NELLA SHOPPING CENTER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136590 | T1 | ECONO LODGE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136646 | I2 | ROBERT FROST WTF | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0136689 | T1 | 206 SHORE DR | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136697 | T1 | CHESTER FRANKLIN ASSOC LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136719 | T1 | DOVES MILLS APARTMENTS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136743 | T1 | GIBRALTAR ROCK OF BELLE MEAD | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136751 | T1 | HUBBELL POWER SYSTEMS INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136786 | T1 | DELAWARE WATER GAP NRA/NATIONAL PK SERVICE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136875 | T1 | TALL TIMBERS CAMP GROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136913 | T1 | JACKSON COLONIAL ARMS APARTMENTS LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136964 | T1 | ALMETEK INDUSTRIES INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0136981 | T1 | MERCER CORPORATE PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0137014 | T1 | DOLPHIN BEACH CONDO ASSOCIATION | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0137073 | T1 | GRAND STORAGE GROUP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0137103 | T1 | DRIFTWOOD CAMPING RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0137219 | T1 | PORTOBELLO FEASTS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0137359 | T1 | BLAIR ACADEMY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0137421 | T1 | GARDEN STATE DINER & RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0137669 | T1 | CAMELOT AT SPRUCE RIDGE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0138223 | T1 | 788 MAGNOLIA RD | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| | | | | | |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | Environmental | | Minimum |
|--------------------------|----------|---|---------------|----------------------|----------------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0138517 | T1 | BRYAN MANOR | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0138550 | T1 | SWIM & SPORT CLUB INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0138738 | T1 | RED WING LAKES CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0139203 | T1 | HARDING OFFICE PLAZA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0139220 | T1 | GREENTREE GOLF COURSE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0139416 | T1 | WOODLAND LAKE INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0139459 | T1 | ESTELL MANOR - ATLANTIC CNTY PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0139467 | T1 | TURTLE RUN CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0139475 | T1 | KITTATINNY VALLEY STATE PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0139491 | T1 | DELMAR WOODPORT LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0139556 | T1 | MOMENTO II RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0139769 | T1 | WHITE BIRCH MOBILE HOME PARK LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0139777 | T1 | RED CEDAR VILLAGE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0139866 | T1 | HIGH POINT COUNTRY CLUB COMMUNITY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0139891 | T1 | A-1 MOTEL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0140023 | T1 | TROVATOS DUE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0140082 | T1 | LONG HILL MEDICAL DENTAL CENTER CONDO ASSOC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0140091 | T1 | GREAT GORGE TERRACE CONDOMINIUM ASSO | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0140317 | T1 | BLACK BEAR DAY CAMP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0140350 | T1 | WILDFLOWERS INN INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0140368 | T1 | MEADOWBROOK VILLAGE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0140473 | T1 | ADVOSERV OF NJ | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0140481 | T1 | CABIN RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0140708 | T1 | THE GRILL AT THE PITTSTOWN INN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0140848 | T1 | MASON MOUNTAINSIDE INN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0140864 | T1 | BRIAR HILL SCHOOL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0140996 | T1 | NAGASAKI SUSHI HIBACHI & STEAK HOUSE REST | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0141313 | T1 | HANCOCK HARBOR MARINA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0141321 | T1 | JOHNS MANVILLE CORP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0141330 | T1 | RAMBLING PINES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0141461 | T1 | ROSE PROPERTY-PARSONS RD SECTION | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0141488 | T1 | SOMERSET HILLS COUNTRY CLUB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0141496 | T1 | PRINCETON BLAIRSTOWN CTR | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0141542 | T1 | HOPE CONFERENCE & RENEWAL CENTER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0141593 | T1 | BURGER BARN, LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0141607 | T1 | AMWELL VALLEY COUNTRY CLUB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0141658 | T1 | COURTYARD BY MARRIOT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0141674 | T1 | MIJO CORP T/A SPRINGFIELD GOLF CENTER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0141780 | T1 | SHOPRITE SUPERMARKET | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0141933 | T1 | MANCHESTER VILLAGE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0142069 | T1 | BOREALIS COMPOUNDS INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0142328 | T1 | COUNTRY ARCH CARE CENTER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0142441 | T1 | BARNSTABLE ACADEMY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0142450 | T1 | CAMP WINNEBAGO | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0142430 | T1 | PORTABELLO BANQUET | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0142701 NJG0142727 | T1 | WENDY'S RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0142727 | T1 | SR BARNSTABLE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0142778 NJG0142808 | T1 | JEFFERSON HILLS GARDEN APTS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0142808 NJG0143031 | T1 | PRESIDENTIAL COURTS MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0143057 NJG0143693 | T1 T1 | ROSE PROPERTY - DENNIS HILL SECTION STAR LAKE CAMP COMPLEX | | \$450.00 \$450.00 | \$450.00 \$450.00 |
| | T1 | | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0144185 NJG0145394 | T1 | SANTA SWEETS CHIPS FOLLY OUTDOOR ASSOC INC | | \$450.00 \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0145441 | T1 | NAVESINK COUNTRY CLUB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0145521 | T1 | RAMAPO VALLEY RESOURCES LTD | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0145700 | T1 | WALTER HOVING HOME INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0146897 | T1 | MARLIN APARTMENTS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0146919 | T1 | ROSE PROPERTY DIVISION LANE SECTION | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0146986 | T1 | CAMP NEJEDA FOUNDATION INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | Environmental | | | | |
|--------------------------|----------|---|---------------|----------------------|----------------------|--|--|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Value | Fee | Minimum Fee | | |
| NJG0147192 | T1 | FLAVORZ BAR AND GRILL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0147320 | T1 | WOODSVILLE MANAGEMENT LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0147354 | T1 | STORMS ISLAND ASSOC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0147648 | T1 | FLANDERS VALLEY BUSINESS PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0147656 | T1 | HOPEWELL TWP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0153362 | T1 | CHESTER COMMERICAL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0153796 | T1 | MALAGA CAMP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0154105 | T1 | NEW EGYPT SPEEDWAY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0154628 | T1 | ATLANTIC CITY NORTH FAMILY CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0154814 | T1 | HOOAH, LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0155331 | T1 | WAWA FOOD MARKET #486 | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0155462 | T1 | COMCAST | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0155641 | LSI | ROXBURY TOWNSHIP | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 | | |
| NJG0155756 | T1 | RICHARDS MOBILE HOME COURT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0155977 | T1 | THE CHANDELIER AT FLANDERS VALLEY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0155985 | T1 | SMITH ST CABINS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0156094 | T1 | LOLA'S RESTAURANT LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0156205 | T1 | BLACK RIVER BARN RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0156434 | T1 | LAND OF MAKE BELIEVE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0156566 | T1 | HARDYSTON PLAZA LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0156671 | T1 | RUTGERS COOK/DOUGLAS CAMPUS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0156973 | T1 | JEFFERSON HOUSE RESTURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0157015 | T1 | BUTTONWOOD MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0157031 | T1 | THE WILLOWS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0157040 | T1 | POHATCONG CREEK PARK HOMES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0157309 | T1 | OAK GROVE MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0157449 | T1 | LINDLEY COOK 4-H CAMP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0157511 | T1 | ELMTOWNE VILLAGE CONDO ASSOC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0157571 | T1 | HIGHLAND FARM | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0157694 | T1 | OCEAN VIEW CONDO ASSOCIATION | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0158127 | T1 | THE GRAND COLONIAL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0158496 | T1 | EAGLEVIEW HEALTH AND REHABILITATION CENTER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0158631 | T1 | VILLAGE INN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0159212 | T1 | SUSSEX QUEEN DINER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0159221 | T1 | FLA NET PARK CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0159221 NJG0159361 | T1 | GREEN RESIDENTIAL COMMUNITY HOME | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0159379 | LSI | BERKELEY HEIGHTS WPCF | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 | | |
| NJG0159930 | T1 | OAK MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0160547 | T1 | GREENPOND MEWS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0160598 | T1 | AJA MONTGOMERY LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0160962 | T1 | EAST ELMTOWNE ASSOCIATION INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0161098 | T1 | SHERIDANS LODGE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0161136 | T1 | PINE CREEK MINIATURE GOLF | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0161217 | T1 | HORSE PARK OF NJ | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0161217 NJG0161454 | LSI | BUCKEYE PIPE LINE CO LP | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 | | |
| NJG0161870 | T1 | MEADOW MANOR | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0164194 | T1 | THE GREEN OLIVE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0164879 | T1 | ENERGY KINETICS INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0165638 | T1 | THE CHAPEL AT WARREN VALLEY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0165646 | | | | | | | |
| NJG0165646 NJG0166707 | T1 T1 | ROXITICUS GOLF CLUB CIRCLE APTS - SPORTS PARADISE | | \$450.00 \$450.00 | \$450.00 \$450.00 | | |
| | | LITTLE BROOK NURSING & CONVALESCENCE HOME | | | | | |
| NJG0166839 | T1 | | | \$450.00 \$450.00 | \$450.00 \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0167002 | T1 | CAMP WARREN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0167061 | T1 | EAGLE RIVER DAY CAMP LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0167096 | T1 | BAKER'S AMERICAN BAR & GRILL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0167231 | T1 | OCEANVILLE STATION | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0167274 | T1 | PLAZA MOTEL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0167371 | T1 | C ARNOLD LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |
| NJG0167428 | T1 | MALAGA DINER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 | | |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | Environmental | | Minimum |
|---------------|-----|--|---------------|----------|----------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0167517 | LSI | HARRISON BROOK STP | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0167550 | T1 | PILOT TRAVEL CENTER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0167673 | T1 | DEWITTE FAMILY LLP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0167797 | T1 | L'S RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0168076 | T1 | NATIONAL WINTER ACTIVITY CENTER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0168084 | T1 | WARRENSIDE TAVERN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0168181 | T1 | RIDGEWAY INDUSTRIAL PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0168335 | T1 | PILOT TRAVEL CENTER 280 | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0168483 | T1 | LUIGIS RANCHO | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0168491 | T1 | SAN-BAR MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0168629 | T1 | OAKLAND DINER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0168793 | T1 | SIMALFA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0168815 | T1 | SHELLBAY CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0168939 | T1 | OLD LOG CABIN INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0169102 | T1 | JAGERSTEIN BIERGARTEN GERMAN/AMERICAN EATERY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0169153 | T1 | HIDDEN VILLAGE CONDO ASSOC INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0169196 | T1 | BROADWAY MOTEL NJ INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0169242 | T1 | GREAT TIMES DAY CAMP INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0169307 | T1 | 683 MILLBROOK AVE LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0169382 | T1 | CENTURY TUBE CORP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0169421 | T1 | IMPERIAL INN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0169579 | T1 | GLEN WILD LAKE ASSOC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0169587 | T1 | OAKWOOD LANES/SPORTS SCENE RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0169625 | LSI | HOMESTEAD WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0169692 | T1 | ATCO DRAGWAY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0169722 | T1 | BLUEBERRY ESTATES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0169731 | T1 | OCEAN FOOD & FUEL LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0169790 | T1 | ENGLISH PROPERTY HOLDING | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0169901 | T1 | REDWOODS GRILL & BAR | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0169960 | T1 | PINE HILL SCOUT RESERVATION | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0169978 | T1 | HUNTERDON HILLS RESIDENTIAL CARE FACILITY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0170003 | T1 | VICTORIA MOBILE HOMES, LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0170046 | T1 | ERNIE & DOM'S PIZZERIA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0170054 | T1 | AZZARA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0170062 | T1 | MATTAR RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0170101 | T1 | THE ANGRY DAD DRAUGHT HOUSE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0170127 | T1 | REFLECTION LAKES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0170208 | T1 | REAL HOUSE INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0170305 | T1 | MO DOUGH LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0170399 | T1 | CLOVER REST HOME | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0170623 | T1 | WHISPERING PINES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0170763 | T1 | HOMESTEAD RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0170992 | T1 | BANCROFT NEUROHEALTH - MULLICA HILL CAMPUS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0171239 | T1 | LAKE GERARD | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0171697 | T1 | COUNTRY CHARM TRAILER PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0171727 | T1 | SUN VALLEY PARK - THE REMOVAL PROCESS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0171778 | T1 | ZABAVA & BAR 133 CATERING AND BANQUET HALL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0171832 | T1 | RIVERVIEW CROSSING | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0171841 | T1 | HOPEWELL RENTALS LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0171859 | T1 | TRADITIONS RESIDENTIAL HEALTH CARE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0171930 | T1 | APPLE MOUNTAIN RECREATION INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0171956 | T1 | FORMERLY KNOWN AS RENDEZVOUS RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0172065 | T1 | CALIFON SHOPPING CENTER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0172219 | T1 | HAWTHORNE PARK CLUB OF PATTERSON | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0172294 | T1 | GNT GROUP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0172421 | T1 | AMERICAN HERITAGE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0172642 | T1 | RUDY & EDWARD PASKO | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0172651 | T1 | DEMASI & DEMASI | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0172723 | T1 | MANSFIELD INN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimum Fee |
|--------------------------|-----|---|------------------------|----------|----------------------|
| NJG0173291 | T1 | BLACK STONES BAR & GRILL | vaiue | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0173291 NJG0173568 | T1 | POST TIME PUB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 \$450.00 |
| NJG0173508 NJG0173681 | T1 | CINDERS WOOD FIRE GRILL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0173711 | T1 | CAROLLO INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0173908 | T1 | BELCHER RUN SHOPPING CTR | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0173941 | T1 | BLAIRSTOWN DINER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0173967 | T1 | EXISTING BURGER KING RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0174050 | T1 | BUCK HILL BREWERY AND RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0174122 | I2 | CLYDE POTTS WTP | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0174220 | T1 | CHEFS, LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0174416 | T1 | ANSABOAN123LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0174424 | T1 | THE KINGWOOD TAVERN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0174467 | T1 | VILLA VENICE RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0174513 | T1 | PRIMROSE MOTEL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0174530 | T1 | EXISTING COMMERCIAL BULDING | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0174611 | LSI | NJ SPORTS & EXPOSITION AUTHORITY | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0174637 | T1 | SEBASTIANOS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0174653 | T1 | HILLTOP MOTEL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0174688 | T1 | GARDEN CAFE LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0174726 | T1 | 239 ROUTE 206 LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0174769 | T1 | LIBERTY LAKE DAY CAMP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0174785 | T1 | MILLSTONE REALTY PARTNERS LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0174912 | T1 | PATTENBURG TRAILER PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0174921 | T1 | WATERING HOLE CAFE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0174955 | T1 | R E PIERSON CONSTRUCTION CO | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0175391 | T1 | MARION PLAZA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0175510 | T1 | NVE PHARMACEUTICALS INC CANNING FACILITY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0176532 | T1 | ESSEX HUNT CLUB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0176982 | T1 | KYH PROPERTIES LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0177091 | T1 | HILLFLEX ASSOCIATES LP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0177270 | T1 | THE HOPEWELL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0178055 | T1 | MENDHAM GOLF & TENNIS CLUB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0178161 | T1 | WAWA STORE #758 | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0178179 | T1 | WAWA STORE #465 | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0179426 | T1 | MCDONALDS RESTAURANT STORE 21750 | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0179523 | T1 | HUDSON FARM | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0183024 | T1 | VICTORIAN SQUARE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0183237 | T1 | OMAC PROPERTIES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0183326 | T1 | WAWA # 759 | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0183776 | T1 | LAKE ARCADIA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0183814 | T1 | FERROMONTE PLAZA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0186538 | T1 | CAMP HALUWASA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0188069 | T1 | VALLEY BROOK/MEADOWBROOK COUNTRY SCH/DAY CAMP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0188255 | T1 | MAHLON DICKERSON RESERVATION | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0188395 | T1 | LIZETHS LAKESIDE PLAZA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0189049 | T1 | BASE CAMP LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0190365 | T1 | SUSSEX MOTEL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0190501 | T1 | PERONA FARMS FOOD SPECIALTIES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0190535 | T1 | HUNTERDON HILLS PLAYHOUSE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0190543 | T1 | OLDE LAFAYETTE VILLAGE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0192112 | T1 | WEST MILFORD TWP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0192805 | T1 | LOCK STREET APARTMENTS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0193739 | T1 | MCKEAGES TAVERN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0193780 | T1 | POLK LANE SEPTIC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0194671 | T1 | MERIGHIS' SAVOY INN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0195588 | T1 | DRIFTWOOD TOO CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0196665 | T1 | BEAR POND COTTAGES DUDDI INC CODINGS DV | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0198650 | T1 | BUBBLING SPRINGS PK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0199761 | T1 | PARADISE RESTAURANT & BAR | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | Environmental | | Minimum |
|---------------|-----|--|---------------|----------|----------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0200069 | T1 | COLTS NECK INN HOTEL & RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0200093 | T1 | MONKSVILLE PLAZA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0201316 | T1 | 1555 GREENWOOD LAKE TURNPIKE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0201421 | T1 | WALL HERALD CORP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0201529 | T1 | TILCON NEW YORK INC-MT HOPE UARRY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0201596 | T1 | BLAIRSTOWN TRADES & PROFESSIONAL CENTER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0202592 | T1 | BTW 3 LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0202975 | T1 | EAGLE'S LANDING DAY CAMP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0203181 | T1 | MICHAEL P & G LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0203670 | T1 | SUNRISE MART | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0203955 | T1 | GEORGE A ARAB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0204111 | T1 | WILD WEST CITY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0204731 | T1 | ISLAND DRAGWAY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0204803 | T1 | GREENWOOD LAKE AIRPORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0204811 | LSI | MONMOUTH CNTY BAYSHORE OUTFALL AUTHORITY | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0205508 | T1 | CAMP LINWOOD MCDONALD YMWCA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0205842 | T1 | NONNA NINA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0205877 | T1 | LOBELL NORTH LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0206211 | T1 | EWC CONTROLS INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0207527 | T1 | JIMMY GEEZ NORTH | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0208442 | T1 | TOWN LINE PLAZA-WDIFTK CORP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0208779 | T1 | MILLSTONE CENTER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0209309 | LSI | SOIL SAFE METRO 12 CLASS B | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0211397 | T1 | EMSF/PROPOSED AMERICAN ADDICTION CTR | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0212415 | T1 | HAMILTON PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0212539 | T1 | 74 MAIN ST | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0212865 | T1 | R J MILLER AIRPARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0213403 | T1 | EGG HARBOR CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0213713 | T1 | GOTTESMAN RTW ACADEMY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0214558 | T1 | SCHOOLHOUSE CONDOMINIUMS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0214710 | T1 | 8 UN - CONDO UNITS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0215384 | T1 | GLENLORA NURSING HOME | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0215929 | T1 | LIBERTY BELL MOTEL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0216143 | T1 | SKOOGYS RESTURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0216801 | T1 | CHESTER WOODS PROFESSIONAL PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0219851 | T1 | JEFFERSON LAKE DAY CAMP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0219878 | T1 | PUB 517 | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0220256 | T1 | BELL MANOR APARTMENTS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0221805 | T1 | MILANO RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0222011 | T1 | PIKE INN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0222828 | T1 | F&S PRODUCE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0222836 | T1 | F&S PRODUCE PLANT 2 | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0222887 | T1 | BUY RITE LIQUORS/CWOP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0222933 | T1 | 56 MILL POND RD/CHASKEL DELANE TRUST | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0223115 | T1 | CENTERCOURT-FLANDERS RD PARTNERS LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0223255 | T1 | CUMBERLAND CNTY FAIRGROUNDS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0223727 | T1 | RANDA INVESTMENTS LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0225916 | T1 | THE CHASKEL DELANE TRUST | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0226483 | T1 | TRAIL BLAZERS CAMP INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0226599 | T1 | J & S ROADHOUSE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0227285 | T1 | LAKE HIRD LODGE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0227412 | T1 | CHATTERBOX DRIVE INN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0228770 | T1 | PEACOCK BLDGING | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0230740 | T1 | HOMINY HILL GOLF CTR | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0231177 | T1 | TERHUNE ORCHARDS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0231380 | T1 | CYPRESS TAVERN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0231398 | T1 | SPACE FARMS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0232815 | T1 | SKYVIEW GOLF CLUB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0234036 | T1 | MEADOW BROOK FARM | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | Environmental | | Minimum |
|--------------------------|-----|--|---------------|----------------------|----------------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0234940 | T1 | ANDRES RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0235016 | T1 | LAKE SHORE INN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0235067 | T1 | HOLIDAY MOTEL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0237353 | T1 | HERITAGE CHILDRENS ACADEMY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0237566 | T1 | THE WINDLASS RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0238627 | T1 | LAMP POST INN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0238708 | T1 | VINELAND FIRST CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0239038 | T1 | LAKEVIEW PUB AND LIQUORS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0241067 | T1 | LANDMARK PROPERTY MGMT OFFICE BLDG | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0241075 | T1 | GARRISON HOUSE TRAILER PARK/CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0241261 | T1 | CASA BELLISIMA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0241831 | T1 | SUNDOG MARINA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0242055 | T1 | TOWN TAVERN COUNTRY INN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0242560 | T1 | MOUNTAIN BROOK INN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0242691 | T1 | UPPER LAKE PLAZA LP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0242900 | T1 | DUNWALKE FARMS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0243426 | T1 | MASON ST PUB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0244007 | T1 | HARLEY DAWN DINER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0244970 | T1 | HARPERS TABLE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0245658 | T1 | TOWN CENTER@ WANTAGE INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0246484 | T1 | VED MANDIR | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0246590 | T1 | WANTAGE PUB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0246603 | T1 | FORTESCUE PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0246646 | T1 | TEEN CHALLENGE NJ | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0248169 | T1 | ALICES RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0248673 | T1 | ROUND VALLEY INN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0248762 | T1 | MOUNTAIN VIEW CHALET | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0248991 | T1 | THE GREAT DIVIDE CAMPGROUND LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0249696 | T1 | COLLIER YOUTH SERVICES - SISTERS OF THE GS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0251836 | T1 | GREENWOOD LAKE SERVICES LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0252158 | T1 | PEQUEST 738 LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0252417 | T1 | PATRICKS PUB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0252905 | T1 | GREEN LEAF PET RESORT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0254436 | T1 | WINNEWALD DAY CAMP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0254941 | T1 | THREE PEAKS LIQUORS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0255661 | T1 | LOZIERS TRAILER PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0256200 | T1 | SPRINGFIELD SHOPPING CENTER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0256242 | T1 | TOMAHAWK LAKE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0256544 | T1 | MOUNTAIN VIEW CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0256552 | T1 | SUN AIR LAKESIDE CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0257222 | T1 | SKYLINE LAKES PLAZA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0257222 NJG0258610 | T1 | MAURICE RIVER DINER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0259021 | T1 | HANDS IN 4 YOUTH | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0259314 | T1 | MULTI-USE BUILDING | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0259489 | T1 | CROATIAN CULTURAL CLUB CARDINAL STEPINAC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0259489 NJG0259772 | T1 | CAMP AGNES DEWITT GIRL SCOUT CAMP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0259772 NJG0259926 | T1 | CHRISTOPHER RESIDENCE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0259920 NJG0260592 | T1 | SPRING LAKE DAY CAMP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0260657 | T1 | THE PLACE ON THE LAKE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0260908 | T1 | NJDEP WORTHINGTON STATE FOREST | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0261203 | T1 | GIRL SCOUT CAMP OAK SPRING | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0261599 | T1 | CAMP HOPE DI IORIO INVESTORS | | \$450.00 \$450.00 | \$450.00 \$450.00 |
| NJG0262714 | T1 | | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0263371 | T1 | CAMP JEFFERSON | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0265209 | T1 | UNION CNTY PARKS - TRACY LOOP RESTROOM | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0266124 | T1 | AMWELL VALLEY DINER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0267899 | T1 | WESTWOOD GOLF CLUB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0268208 | T1 | CAMP SACAJAWEA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0268402 | T1 | CAMP LOUEMMA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimum Fee |
|--------------------------|-----|---|------------------------|----------------------|----------------------|
| NJG0270393 | T1 | 36 CHURCH ST. | y arac | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0270890 | T1 | LIEBENZELL RETREAT CENTER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0271357 | T1 | ROLLING HILLS MOTEL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0271535 | T1 | SHARPTOWN PROPERTIES, LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0272612 | T1 | LAKE GARRISON INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0273864 | T1 | SKYLINE LAKES PLAZA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0273881 | T1 | CAMP LEWIS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0274283 | T1 | CAMP LOU HENRY HOOVER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0274585 | T1 | ASSUNPINK WILDLIFE MGMT AREA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0275069 | T1 | A & G RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0275387 | T1 | HOLY INSTITUTION PANAGIA SOUMELA INC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0275689 | T1 | RAZBERRY'S | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0275867 | T1 | TARA D. BRUNI ENTERPRISES LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0276090 | T1 | LAKE MOHAWK GOLF CLUB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0276367 | T1 | PICKWICKIAN TAVERN AND SMOKERY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0276782 | T1 | ROUTE 206 YATES PLAZA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0277541 | T1 | WAWA FOOD MARKET | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0279412 | T1 | EL DORADO MOTEL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0279421 | T1 | SHOEBOX STORAGE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0280488 | T1 | MOOSEHEAD MARINA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0283355 | T1 | SCE REALTY LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0283584 | T1 | ALSTEDE FARMS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0283819 | T1 | 33-41 BIG OAK LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0283827 | T1 | 23-31 BIG OAK LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0284165 | T1 | 230 POTTERSVILLE ROAD HOLDINGS LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0284521 | T1 | NORTH SHORE HOUSE WEDDINGS AND SPECIAL EVENTS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0285633 | T1 | BOAT HOUSE ON SWARTSWOOD LAKE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0286401 | T1 | SOMEPLACE SPECIAL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0286869 | T1 | LINLUKS LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0287466 | T1 | COMMON SENSE FOR ANIMALS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0287733 | T1 | 424 TRENTON RD | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0288543 | T1 | RAYEWOOD | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0289167 | T1 | LPEJA LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0289752 | T1 | EAGLE MANOR LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0289841 | T1 | WOODBINE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0289850 | T1 | 415 ASSOCIATES LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0291005 | T1 | OLD CROTON BAR GRILL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0292061 | T1 | JOYFUL ACRES LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0292231 | T1 | GILL ST. BERNARD'S SCHOOL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0292389 | T1 | LENAPE DINER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0292419 | T1 | 2 LAUREL DRIVE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0292427 | T1 | JERZEE'S PIZZA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0292982 | T1 | FORMER ADAM TODD RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0293814 | T1 | CRANBURY GOLF CLUB | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0294616 | T1 | PINECREST INN & RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0296341 | T1 | PIC A LILLI TAVERN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0290341 NJG0297810 | T1 | FIVE CORNERS PLAZA | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0297810 NJG0299359 | T1 | LOCANDRO APARTMENTS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0299339 NJG0300331 | I2 | WEST DEPTFORD WELL #8 | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0300331 | LSI | HANOVER SEWERAGE AUTHORITY WTP | | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0300581 | T1 | LOCOR LAKEFRONT LODGING | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0300008 NJG0302058 | T1 | GLEASON PLACE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0302038 NJG0302163 | T1 | MCDONALDS CORPORATION | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| | | HARVEST AND ALE | | \$450.00 \$450.00 | |
| NJG0302872 | T1 | | | | \$450.00 \$450.00 |
| NJG0303411 | T1 | LODGE RESTAURANT | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0303861 | T1 | SHOPS AT DRAGON VILLAGE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0303879 | T1 | RBN HOLDINGS LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0305294 | T1 | CROSS KEYS AIRPORT INC. | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0308510 | T1 | GOLDEN NUGGET ANTIQUE FLEA MARKET | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | Environmental | | Minimum |
|--------------------------|--------|---|---------------|----------------------|----------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0308536 | T1 | GOLDEN NUGGET ANTIQUE FLEA MARKET | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0309354 | T1 | THE COMMUNITY OF ST. JOHN BAPTIST | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0310492 | T1 | EXISTING APARTMENT BUILDINGS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0311090 | T1 | LAKELAND MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0315320 | T1 | 2700 ROUTE 23, LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0316661 | T1 | WALPACK INN | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0317888 | T1 | 47 MAXIM DRIVE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0318744 | T1 | VIKING YACHT COMPANY | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0319643 | T1 | SPOOKY HOLLOW FARMS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0319678 | T1 | 2-4 WEST BOULEVARD | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0320749 | T1 | 168-172 MUSCONETCONG RIVER ROAD | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0320790 | T1 | DARTS MILL, LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0321397 | T1 | EAST ORANGE CITY GOLF COURSE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0324060 | T1 | PLAZA 73 | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0324531 | T1 | WILLIAMSTOWN PAVILIONS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0324680 | T1 | HEIGHTS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0324698 | T1 | DOGWOOD HILL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0324850 | T1 | MANITO ELEMENTARY SCHOOL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0324868 | T1 | 350 WARWICK TURNPIKE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0325074 | T1 | EXISTING APARTMENT BUILDINGS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0325074 NJG0325228 | T1 | VALLEY MIDDLE SCHOOL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0325228 NJG0325350 | T1 | WOODBINE MANOR APARTMENTS | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0327433 | T1 | BROOK VIEW | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0327433 NJG0330850 | T1 | 707 MACOPIN ROAD | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0330830 NJG0331929 | T1 | WOODLAND TRAILS CAMPGROUND | | \$450.00 \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| | T1 | | | | |
| NJG0331988 | | JEFFERSON TOWNSHIP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0332801 | GWCF | BLUE CORK WINERY & VINEYARD | | \$1,250.00 | \$1,250.00 |
| NJG0333051 | T1 | TOAD FISH BAR & GRILL LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0335690 | T1 | WILLOW GROVE MOBILE HOME PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0335886 | T1 | LEWIS MORRIS COUNTY PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0337978 | T1 | INHOUSE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0338036 | T1 | SPARTA MEDICAL COMPLEX LLC | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0338486 | T1 | NORTH JERSEY DERMATOLOGY CENTER | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0339725 | T1 | SILAS CONDICT COUNTY PARK | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0340723 | T1 | YMCA OF THE PINES | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0340804 | T1 | ROCK PROPERTIES INC. | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0342467 | T1 | CRYSTAL BROOK RESIDENCE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0345890 | T1 | CATHOLIC CHARITIES, DEPT. OF PERSONS WITH | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0346004 | T1 | MORRIS -GOODWIN SCHOOL | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0347426 | T1 | MISSION TEENS - PITTSGROVE TOWNSHIP | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0348562 | T1 | FLANAGANS PUB AND GRILLE | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0350133 | T1 | GREEN BANK OFFICE BLDG | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| NJG0350257 | T1 | NJDOT REGION NORTH | | \$450.00 | \$450.00 |
| | TOTAL: | 1164 FACILITIES | 1320474.0000 | \$3,061,832.99 | \$1,393,150.00 |

Fee Schedule

Stormwater (Non-5G2)

| Permit Category | Description | Total # |
|--------------------|---|---------|
| RF | Individual Permit for Stormwater Discharge | 164 |
| CPM | General Permit Authorization for Concrete Products Management | 84 |
| R4 | General Permit Authorization for Hot Mix Asphalt Producers | 33 |
| R5 | General Permit Authorization for Newark Airport Complex | 25 |
| R7 | General Permit Authorization for Wood Recyclers | 1 |
| R8 | General Permit Authorization for Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations | 2 |
| R9 | General Permit Authorization for Tier A Municipal Stormwater | 557 |
| R11 | General Permit Authorization for Public Complex Stormwater | 67 |
| R12 | General Permit Authorization for Highway Agency Stormwater | 33 |
| R13 | General Permit Authorization for Mining and Quarrying Activity | 48 |
| RSG | General Permit Authorization for Sand and Gravel | 16 |
| RVR | General Permit Authorization for Vehicle Recycling | 112 |
| SM | General Permit Authorization for Scrap Metal Processing/Auto Recycling | 8 |
| SM2 | General Permit Authorization for Scrap Metal Processing/Auto Recycling | 95 |
| WRC | Wood Waste Recycling | 13 |
| | TOTAL: | 1258 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimum Fee |
|------------------------|----------|--|---------------------|------------|----------------|
| NJ0000213 | RF | KINDER MORGAN LIQUID TERMINALS LLC -CARTERET | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0000248 | RF | KINDER MORGAN LIQUIDS TERMINALS, LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0000264 | RF | CONSTRUCTION & MARINE EQUIPMENT CO INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0000311 | RF | GULF OIL LIMITIED PARTNERSHIP | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0000515 | RF | PHILLIPS 66 PIPELINE TREMLEY POINT TERMINAL | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0000639 | RF | PSEG FOSSIL ESSEX GENERATING STATION | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0000647 | RF | HUDSON GENERATING STATION | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0000931 | RF | SAYREVILLE SEAPORT ASSOCIATES LP | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0001023 | RF | ASHLAND INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0001376 | RF | 1250 STATE STREET HOLDINGS LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0001392 | RF | BUCKEYE FIRST RESERVE TERMINAL LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0001589 | RF | STONE INDUSTRIES INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0002160 | RF | NEWARK TERMINAL | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0002496 | RF | MC WILLIAMS FORGE CO INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0002674 | RF | MARCAL MANUFACTURING LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0002771 | RF | ENERGY TRANSFER MARKETING & TERMINALS LP | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0002895 | RF | STAVOLA CONSTRUCTION MATERIALS | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0002917 | RF | STAVOLA OLDWICK MATERIALS ROCK QUARRY | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0002925 | RF | MILLINGTON QUARRY INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0003522 | RF | BUCKEYE PIPE LINE CO LP | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0004171 | RF | NIPRO PHARMAPACKAGING AMERICAS CORP. | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0004197 | RF | PBF LOGISTICS PRODUCTS TERMINALS, LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0004511 | RF | CITGO PETROLEUM - PETTY'S ISLAND TERMINAL | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0004791 | RF | BRAEN ROYALTY LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0005240 | RF | BRIDGEPORT DISPOSAL LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0005401 | RF | EAGLE POINT TANK FARM | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0005606 | RF | NESTLE USA INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0022373 | RF | NJ TRANSIT CORP - BAY HEAD RAIL YARD | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0023345 | RF | NEW JERSEY SPORTS & EXPOSITION AUTHORITY | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0023914 | RF | NJ TRANSIT CORP - RARITAN RAIL YARD | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0024554 | RF | CITGO HOLDING TERMINALS LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0025411 | RF | HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATION | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0025500 | RF | TILCON NEW YORK INC POMPTON LAKES QUARRY | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0025623 | RF | KINDER MORGAN LIQUIDS TERMINALS LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0026026 | RF | GULF OIL LIMITED PARTNERSHIP | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0026140 | RF | JOHNSON & JOHNSON CONSUMER INC, A DE CORP | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0026280 | RF | KINDER MORGAN LIQUIDS TERMINALS | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0026450 | RF | VMC - GLEN GARDNER QUARRY | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0026671 | RF | PHILLIPS 66 CO | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0028941 | RF | TETERBORO AIRPORT | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0029483 | RF | LANXESS CORP | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0029726 | RF | C M & SON TRUCKING INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0030929 | RF | LINDEN - SUNOCO LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0031178 | RF | 225 ELM STREET DISTRIBUTION CENTER | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0031291 | RF | CONSUMERS OIL CORPORATION | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0031895 | RF | CONGOLEUM CORP PLANT 2 | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0031992 | RF | MEADOWS MAINTENANCE COMPLEX | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0032051 | RF | TRAP ROCK INDUSTRIES LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0032263 | RF | TRAP ROCK INDUSTRIES LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0033499 | RF | AMTRAK ADAMS MW FACILITY | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0033588 | RF | COIM USA INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0033791 | RF | REAGENT CHEMICAL & RESEARCH | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0033952 | RF | COLONIAL PIPELINE CO WOODBURY JUNCTION | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0034771 | RF | EMIL A SCHROTH INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0035645 | RF | LANXESS CORP | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0036013 | RF | IMTT INTERTERMINAL PIPELINE | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| | | FEDERAL PETROLEUM TERMINAL | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0050342 | Kr | TEDERAL FETROLEUM TERMINAL | | | |
| NJ0050342 NJ0051403 | RF RF | COLONIAL PIPELINE CO ALLENTOWN STATION | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | | | Minimum |
|---------------|-----|---|----------------------------|------------|------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJ0053783 | RF | CENTER POINT TERMINAL NEWARK LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0054470 | RF | PENNSAUKEN SANITARY LANDFILL | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0055247 | RF | ESSEX COUNTY RESOURCE RECOVERY FACILITY | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0055395 | RF | BURLINGTON CNTY RESOURCE RECOVERY COMPLEX | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0056707 | RF | NEW YORK TERMINALS II, LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0057495 | RF | GLOUCESTER CNTY SOLID WASTE COMPLEX | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0060763 | RF | WARREN CNTY DIST LANDFILL | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0062049 | RF | SALEM CNTY SOLID WASTE COMPLEX | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0062391 | RF | WHEELABRATOR GLOUCESTER CO LP | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0063142 | RF | WOODRUFF DISTRIBUTING COMPANY | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0063355 | RF | CAMDEN CNTY RESOURCE RECOVERY FACILITY | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0066117 | RF | BRIDGEWATER RESOURCE INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0066184 | RF | SUSSEX CNTY MUA SOLID WASTE FACILITY | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0066753 | RF | BUCKEYE TRENTON TERMINAL | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0073849 | RF | ACUA HOWARD F HANEMAN ENVIRONMENTAL PARK | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0074420 | RF | TILCON OXFORD QUARRY | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0089079 | RF | GENTEK BUILDING PRODUCTS INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0102997 | RF | ATLANTIC CITY INTER AIRPORT | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0104060 | RF | MCWANE DUCTILE - NJ A DIVISION OF MCWANE, INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0104086 | RF | MONMOUTH CNTY RECLAMATION CENTER | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0104167 | RF | SPECTRASERV INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0104710 | RF | VDM METALS USA LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0105953 | RF | ASBURY GRAPHITE MILLS INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0106321 | RF | SOUTH JERSEY REGIONAL AIRPORT | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0106381 | RF | EMR EASTERN LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0106526 | RF | LERTCH SANITARY LANDFILL | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0106747 | RF | MCGUIRE DIX LAKEHURST AFB BASEWIDE | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0106780 | RF | VIKING YACHT CO | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0106950 | RF | STEIMLING & SON INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0107018 | RF | MAHER TERMINALS | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0107956 | RF | GERDAU AMERISTEEL SAYERVILLE INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0108014 | RF | NEW JERSEY AIR NATIONAL GUARD | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0111333 | RF | POLYURETHANE SPECIALITIES COMP | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0111651 | RF | CUSTOM ALLOY CORPORATION | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0113387 | RF | MIELE SANITATION COMPANY | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0115487 | RF | MAZZA RECYCLING SERVICES LTD | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0116165 | RF | FREEHOLD CARTAGE INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0119067 | RF | MERCER GROUP INTERNATIONAL | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0120481 | RF | VV9000 LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0120723 | RF | GLOBAL TERMINAL AND CONTAINER SE | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0121525 | RF | CLEAN EARTH OF NORTH JERSEY INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0122637 | RF | CYCLE CHEM INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0126250 | RF | KUEHNE CHEMICAL CO INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0126926 | RF | ZIEGLER CHEMICAL & MINERAL CORP | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0128325 | RF | STEPAN CO | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0129917 | RF | GEORGIA PACIFIC GYPSUM LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0132209 | RF | BAYSHORE RECYCLING CORP | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0135976 | RF | MIDDLESEX COUNTY LANDFILL | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0136441 | RF | CAMDEN GRANCEM FACILITY | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0137448 | RF | HERMANS TRUCKING INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0138932 | RF | OMNI RECYCLING LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0140872 | RF | CSX TRANSPORTATION SOUTH KEARNY YARD | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0140881 | RF | NORTH BERGEN YARD | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0142549 | RF | BUCKEYE PORT READING TERMINAL | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0142638 | RF | GERRESHEIMER GLASS INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0142841 | RF | DORCHESTER SHIPYARD INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0144045 | RF | DOSH KING COMPANY INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0144177 | RF | ROCK AVENUE TRANSFER STATION | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |
| NJ0146315 | RF | SOLVAY SPECIALTY POLYMERS USA LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimu F |
|------------|-----|--|---------------------|------------|-------------|
| NJ0155888 | RF | WASTE MANAGEMENT OF NJ INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100 |
| NJ0159069 | RF | TILCON NEW YORK INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100 |
| NJ0160156 | RF | WELDON QUARRY CO LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100 |
| NJ0160237 | RF | STRATAS FOOD LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100 |
| NJ0161233 | RF | OLD CASTLE STONE PRODUCTS | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100 |
| NJ0161349 | RF | REPUBLIC SERVICES OF NJ | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100 |
| NJ0161497 | RF | APM TERMINALS ELIZABETH LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100 |
| NJ0162434 | RF | STAVOLA OLD BRIDGE MATERIALS LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100 |
| NJ0163406 | RF | IWS TRANSFER SYSTEMS OF NJ | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100 |
| NJ0165808 | RF | BAYONNE DRY DOCK & REPAIR CO | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100 |
| NJ0166511 | RF | CUSTOM ALLOY CORPORATION | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100 |
| NJ0166863 | RF | SEWAREN TERMINAL | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100 |
| NJ0167444 | RF | KINDER MORGAN LINDEN TRANSLOAD TERMINAL LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100 |
| NJ0167649 | RF | SOUTHARD SALVAGE INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100 |
| NJ0168599 | RF | BELLMAWR WATERFRON DEVELOPMENT LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,100 |
| NJ0169285 | RF | RIVERFRONT RECYCLING & AGGREGATE LLC CAMDEN | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0169846 | RF | MILLENNIUM RESOURCE RECOVERY | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0171409 | RF | SOUTH BRUNSWICK RECYCLING | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ01711603 | RF | SLZ WASTE, INC. | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0171964 | RF | AVANTOR PERFORMANCE MATERIALS LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0174556 | RF | CLEAN EARTH OF CARTERET INC. | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0175331 | RF | MORRIS CNTY MUA PAR TROY TRANSFER STATION | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0175351 | RF | LBI RECYCLING (LUCAS BROTHERS INC) | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0184497 | RF | ROYAL RAIL TRANSLOAD FACILITY | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0190373 | RF | VINCH RECYCLING INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0190975 | RF | HAINESPORT INDUSTRIAL RAILROAD LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0195341 | RF | RUBBERCYCLE LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0198579 | RF | MUNICIPAL SANITARY LANDFILL AUTHORITY 1-D | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0201685 | RF | ALUMINUM RECYCLING ENTERPRISES, LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0202444 | RF | REPIUBLIC SERVICES OF NJ LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0208451 | RF | COUNTY CONSERVATION LLC - FRANKLINVILLE FAC. | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0209481 | RF | GREEN SOLAR HILL, INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0217280 | RF | IMPACT REUSE & RECOVERY CTR | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0222682 | RF | CSX INTERMODAL SOUTH KEARNY TERMINAL | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0247138 | RF | HUDSON TANK TERMINALS CORP | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0253928 | RF | NATIONAL REFRIGERANTS INC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0267279 | RF | JACK ROBINSON WASTE DISPOSAL SERVICE INC. | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0273627 | RF | ALTHENIA PARK RCREATIONAL FACILITY - PHASE 2B | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0275166 | RF | PPARK NJ LLC | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0297194 | RF | TILCON NY INC PHILIPSBURG ASPHALT | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0297747 | RF | CUMBERLAND COUNTY BIOSOLIDS & ORGANICS | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0297755 | RF | BAYWAY REFINERY COMPLEX - IAOC C1 | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0304344 | RF | MCCONAUGHY BARN | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0313106 | RF | HESS CORPORATION - FORMER PORT READING REFINE | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0313157 | RF | SUZIE Q FARM | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJ0337951 | RF | EQUINIX NY03 | | \$4,100.00 | \$4,10 |
| NJG0001601 | R13 | TILCON RIVERDALE QUARRY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,30 |
| NJG0002861 | R13 | COUNTY CONCRETE CORP - KENVIL | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,30 |
| NJG0003824 | R5 | NEWARK INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,30 |
| NJG0032271 | R13 | TRAP ROCK INDUSTRIES LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,30 |
| NJG0035564 | R13 | BRAEN AGGREGATES LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,30 |
| NJG0076775 | R13 | SAHARA SAND INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,30 |
| NJG0078603 | R13 | RIVERLINE AGGREGATES LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,30 |
| NJG0104566 | SM2 | ALPART SCRAP IRON CO | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,30 |
| NJG0104736 | SM2 | GM SCRAP AND METAL LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,30 |
| NJG0104809 | SM2 | GIORDANOS VINELAND SCRAP MATERIAL CO | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,30 |
| NJG0106267 | R4 | WALTER R EARLE ASPHALT PLANT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,30 |
| NJG0106283 | R4 | HOT MIX ASPHALT PAVING MATERIA | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,30 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | | | Minimum |
|--------------------------|------------|--|----------------------------|--------------------------|--------------------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0106291 | R4 | AMERICAN ASPHALT CO | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0106305 | R4 | ROCKAWAY ASPHALT FACILITY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0106313 | R4 | TRAP ROCK INDUSTRIES LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0106330 | SM2 | MAZZA SCRAP METAL LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0106356 | SM2 | UNITED PATERSON ENTERPRISES INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0106364 | SM | ALPHA SHREDDING GROUP, INC. | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0106372 | SM2 | CAMDEN IRON & METAL INC-6TH FACILITY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0106399 | SM2 | DEPENDABLE IRON & METAL | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0106445 | SM2 | FORTUNE RIVERSIDE AUTO PARTS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0106453 | RVR | DOTTINOS USED PARTS CO INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0106534 | SM2 | CAMDEN IRON & METAL INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0106712 | R4 | ROSELAND ASPHALT PLANT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0106887 | SM2 | C & M RECYCLING LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0107115 | SM2 | 206 KAN LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0107131 NJG0107948 | SM2 SM2 | COLANTUONO AND KLURMAN ASSOC JOHN BLEWETT | | \$2,300.00 \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0107948 NJG0108022 | CPM | SRM - NEWPORT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0108022 NJG0110205 | SM2 | PERRY VIDEX LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0110203 NJG0110701 | R4 | TRAP ROCK INDUSTRIES LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0110701 NJG0110728 | R4 | TRAP ROCK INDUSTRIES LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0110720 | SM2 | BEST PRICE RECYCLING | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0111678 | CPM | ACTION SUPPLY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0111070 | SM2 | B & B TOWING | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0112020 | CPM | SILVI CONCRETE OF CINNAMINSON | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0112038 | CPM | SILVI CONCRETE OF SOUTHAMPTON | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0112062 | CPM | MERSHON CONCRETE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0112097 | CPM | R E PIERSON MATERIALS - MT HOLLY PLANT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0112127 | CPM | RALPH CLAYTON & SONS-COOKSTOWN | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0112453 | SM2 | CRAMER AUTO RECYCLING INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0112569 | RVR | LENTINI AUTO SALVAGE INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0112593 | RVR | HOLLADAY'S USED AUTO PARTS LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0113328 | CPM | BHT DEVELOPMENT LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0113441 | RVR | DIRKES AUTO LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0114235 | CPM | MININNI AND SONS REALTY 1087 173 LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0114499 | RVR | FENIX PARTS - BAYVILLE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0115118 | SM2 | EASTERN METAL RECYCLING TERMINAL, LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0115126 | RVR | 3D'S AUTO LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0115151 | CPM | ANCHOR CONCRETE PRODUCTS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0115185 | CPM | SILVI CONCRETE OF BRICK INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0115479 | RVR | ABERDEEN AUTO SALVAGE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0115754 | SM2 | PONTES USED AUTO PARTS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0115851 | SM2 | APACHE AUTO WRECKERS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0115894 | SM2 | BERGEN SCRAP METAL LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0115908 | CPM | SRM - BOGOTA | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0116131 | CPM | JOEL TANIS & SONS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0116351 | SM2 | PORCHTOWN RECYCLERS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0116866 | SM2 | RAY CRAFT & SONS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0117048 | RVR | LAPOLLOS AUTO PARTS & GLASS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0117544 | SM2 | A & A TRUCK PARTS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0117587 | RVR | MARLBORO AUTO WRECKERS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0117706 | RVR | B & B TOWING | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0117773 | CPM | RALPH CLAYTON & SONS/ALLENTOWN | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0117781 | CPM CPM | SILVI CONCRETE OF ENGLISHTOWN | | \$2,300.00 \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0117803 | CPM | SRM - HOWELL BLOOMFIELD AUTO WRECKERS INC | | | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0118338 NJG0118401 | RVR CPM | DIAMOND SAND & GRAVEL CO INC | | \$2,300.00 \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0118401 NJG0118567 | CPM | SPARTA BLOCK INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0118567 NJG0118648 | CPM | CST PAVESTONE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0118048 NJG0118770 | RVR | HARDYSTON AUTO PARTS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| 110 30110//0 | 14 4 17 | IIIID IOIOITIO IO I MINIO | | Ψ2,500.00 | φ2,500.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | | | Minimum |
|---------------|-----|---|----------------------------|------------|------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0118877 | RVR | FIRST CLASS AUTO SALVAGE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0119105 | CPM | CLAYTON BLOCK CO INC/YARDVILLE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0119121 | CPM | RALPH CLAYTON & SONS/TRENTON | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0119610 | SM | METAL MANAGEMENT NORTHEAST INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0119636 | SM2 | METAL MANAGEMENT NORTHEAST INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0119644 | RVR | WARREN AUTO WRECKERS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0119709 | SM2 | SIMS METAL MANAGEMENT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0119792 | CPM | SRM - ROSELAND | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0120111 | R4 | WALTER R. EARLE - RUNNEMEDE LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0120898 | RVR | SOUTH STATE AUTO PARTS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0120901 | CPM | SILVI CONCRETE OF LOGAN | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0120928 | CPM | FRANK J FAZZIO & SONS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0120936 | CPM | SILVI CONCRETE OF WOODBURY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0120944 | CPM | MILES CONCRETE COMPANY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0120952 | SM2 | THE AUTO STORE OF EGG HARBOR, LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0121011 | CPM | SILVI CONCRETE OF VORHEES | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0121088 | CPM | ERIAL CONCRETE CO INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0121444 | R4 | TRAP ROCK INDUSTRIES LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0121461 | R4 | STA SEAL- SOUTH RIVER | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0121746 | SM | SIMS METAL MGNT CLAREMONT TERMINAL FACILITY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0122351 | SM2 | GREEN BROOK AUTO SALVAGE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0122858 | CPM | SALOMONE REDI-MIX LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0122912 | CPM | SOLOMONE REDI-MIX LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0123650 | RVR | LIGE'S AUTO SALVAGE & REPAIRS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0124028 | CPM | BRUNSWICK HOT MIX T/A WELDON CONCRETE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0124192 | RVR | LEESVILLE AUTO WRECKERS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0124257 | RVR | AAA ALLCAR | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0124265 | RVR | ACE AUTO WRECKING | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0124273 | RVR | NJ KARZ LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0124281 | CPM | CAMBRIDGE PAVERS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0124494 | RVR | HARRY & PHIL'S AUTO WRECKING LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0124524 | RVR | RED & BLACK AUTO INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0125041 | SM2 | CENTRAL JERSEY RECYCLING INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0125652 | R4 | TILCON NEW YORK INC - TOTOWA PLANT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0125661 | SM2 | V & V RECYCLING INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0127167 | CPM | SRM- MT. HOPE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0127183 | CPM | COUNTY CONCRETE CORP/MORRISTO | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0127221 | CPM | PEERLESS CONCRETE PRODUCTS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0127272 | SM | CLIFTON METALS RECYCLING LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0127302 | CPM | TANIS CONCRETE, INC-WAYNE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0127507 | CPM | MID-STATE FILIGREE SYSTEMS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0128937 | RVR | NEWTON AUTO SALVAGE LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0129046 | R4 | NEWARK ASPHALT CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0129062 | RVR | CLYDE AUTO RECYCLING | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0129071 | RVR | ALL AMERICAN AUTO SALVAGE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0129275 | RVR | ALLAMUCHY AUTO RECYCLING | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0129364 | RVR | A MICCICHE AUTO PARTS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0129372 | CPM | RALPH CLAYTON & SONS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0129470 | RVR | TRILENIUM AUTO SALVAGE LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0129569 | RVR | VAN'S AUTO PARTS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0129623 | RVR | MICHAELSON AUTO WRECKERS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0129712 | RVR | NORTH JERSEY AUTOWRECKERS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0129739 | R4 | TINTON FALLS PLANT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0129747 | R4 | MILLSTONE PLANT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0129755 | R4 | HOWELL FACILITY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0129810 | RVR | EAST BRUNSWICK FOREIGN CAR | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0130001 | SM2 | MATTEO BROTHERS MGMT INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0130109 | CPM | KENNEDY CONCRETE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0130133 | CPM | R E PIERSON MATERIALS CORP - VINELAND PLANT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimu F |
|--------------------------|-----|---|---------------------|------------|-------------|
| NJG0130401 | SM2 | DABAL & SONS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0130451 | CPM | CLAYTON BLOCK COMPANY LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0130729 | SM2 | RAW INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0130745 | CPM | ATLANTIC CAPE READY MIX LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0130753 | RVR | SALERMO & SON AUTO INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0131377 | CPM | DISANTI CONCRETE PRODUCTS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0131920 | R4 | TRAP ROCK INDUSTRIES LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0132098 | RVR | T & E AUTO WRECKERS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0132276 | RVR | CONCOURSE AUTO RECYCLERS LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0133621 | SM2 | BEACON METAL CO INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0133639 | SM2 | BEACON METAL CO INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0134601 | RVR | FRANK'S AUTO WRECKERS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0134678 | SM2 | LOWER BANK SALVAGE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0134783 | R8 | RED BIRD EGG FARM NJ LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0135003 | SM2 | AMG RESOURCES CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0135101 | RVR | A DEVINO INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0135101 | SM2 | J DRAGON T/A STANLEY AUTO | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0136002 | RVR | BLUE BELL AUTO PARTS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0130000 NJG0137278 | CPM | DIAL BLOCK INC - TUCKAHOE FAC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0137278 NJG0137294 | RVR | GIANT AUTO INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| | | | | | \$2,300 |
| NJG0137367 NJG0137430 | CPM | PENN JERSEY BLGD MAT INC - BRIDGEPORT FAC | | \$2,300.00 | |
| | RVR | ROUTE 57 AUTO SALVAGE INC. | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0137456 | CPM | CAMBRIDGE PAVERS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0137511 | SM2 | GROFFS USED AUTO PARTS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0137537 | RVR | OCTOPII INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0137553 | RVR | EL & M AUTO RECYCLING | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0137561 | SM2 | GLOUCESTER IRON AND METAL INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0137596 | RVR | LENTINI AUTO SALVAGE INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0137626 | SM2 | RAFF RECYCLING CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0137651 | RVR | DISCOUNT AUTO SALVAGE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0137723 | SM | CUMBERLAND RECYCLING CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0137731 | RVR | LAFAYETTE SALVAGE INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0137863 | R5 | BUDGET RENT A CAR CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0137898 | R5 | FEDEX EXPRESS (EWRR) | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0137928 | RVR | ACADEMY AUTO RECYCLERS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0137936 | RVR | GI AUTO SALVAGE CO INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138037 | SM | WADE SALVAGE INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138053 | R5 | AMERICAN AIRLINES INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138126 | CPM | ATLANTIC QUIKRETE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138185 | SM2 | MYERS TRUCKING T/A MYERS AUTO | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138207 | RVR | TAP INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138240 | R5 | SCANDINAVIAN AIRLINES OF NORTH AMERICA INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138258 | RVR | FRIENDSHIP AUTO | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138266 | SM2 | RIVER ROAD RECYCLING INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138282 | R5 | UNITED PARCEL SERVICE(NEWARK AIRPORT COMPLEX) | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138291 | RVR | BRASS CASTLE IMPORT SALVAGE INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138363 | R5 | DELTA AIRLINES | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138371 | SM | UNION AUTO WRECKERS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138401 | SM2 | H&H AUTO WRECKERS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138410 | RVR | BIB'S AUTO PARTS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138444 | SM2 | KUCHARSKI SALVAGE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138452 | SM2 | CAMP AUTO & TRUCK PARTS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138487 | RVR | CHILDS WRECKING YARD INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138495 | RVR | TILGHMANS AUTO PARTS II | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138746 | SM2 | AMERICAN RECYCLING LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138797 | R5 | SIGNATURE FLIGHT SUPPORT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |
| NJG0138797 NJG0139041 | R5 | UNITED AIRLINES INC | | \$2,300.00 | |
| | | ALLIED AVIATION SERVICE CO OF NJ INC | | | \$2,300 |
| NJG0139262 | R5 | ALLIED AVIATION SERVICE CO OF INJ INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimum Fee |
|--------------------------|-----|---|----------------------------|--------------------------|------------------------|
| NJG0139319 | SM2 | DUBLIN SCRAP METAL INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0139360 | RVR | MIDWAY AUTO INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0139394 | R5 | LUFTHANSA GERMAN AIRLINES | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0139432 | SM2 | AUTO SCRAP INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0139629 | RVR | SOUTH ST AUTO SALVAGE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0139734 | R5 | AIR CANADA | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0139815 | R5 | TAP AIR PORTUGAL | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0139939 | R5 | HERTZ RENT A CAR | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0140031 | R5 | EL AL ISRAEL AIRLINES | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0140244 | SM2 | PRICE'S AUTO RECYCLERS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0140252 | RVR | DEB-DOT ENTERPRISE INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0140279 | RVR | TRENTON AUTO RECYCLERS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0140422 | R5 | AVIS RENT A CAR SYSTEM INC. | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0140431 | R5 | NATIONAL RENTAL (US) INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0140490 | RVR | SOMERSET RECYCLING SCRAP METAL AUTO WRECKERS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0140511 | SM2 | HOMESTEAD IRON & METAL RECYCLERS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0140589 | R5 | BRITISH AIRWAYS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0140694 | R5 | VIRGIN ATLANTIC AIRWAYS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0140724 | RVR | SHAWSAN INC T/A R&S RECYCLING | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0140821 | RVR | SHANDOR'S USED AUTO PARTS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0140830 | SM2 | S & L EQUIPMENT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0140970 | SM2 | SOUTH JERSEY TRUCK AUTO SALVAGE LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0140988 | RVR | JERSEY SHORE PARTS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0141020 | SM2 | SIMS METAL MGT DEPTFORD FAC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0141046 | RVR | LACEY USED AUTO PARTS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0141372 | RVR | QUALITY AUTO REPAIRS & SALES | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0141518 | SM2 | KLEIN RECYCLING | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0141551 | CPM | ART STONE PRODUCTS CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0141631 | R5 | SWISS INTERNATIONAL AIR LINES LTD/ DBA SWISS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0141739 | R5 | WORLDWIDE FLIGHT SERVICES INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0141763 | RVR | CONSTRUCTION & MARINE EQUIPMENT CO | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0141941 | SM2 | R FANELLE & SONS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0141984 | SM2 | SIMS METAL MANAGEMENT CAMDEN FACILITY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0142085 | CPM | ANCHOR CONCRETE PRODUCTS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0142182 | RVR | BIG JUNKYARD | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0142204 | SM2 | RAYS AUTO SALVAGE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0142476 | RVR | AUTO EXPRESS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0142492 | RVR | XPRESS AUTO CENTER | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0142719 | CPM | ANCHOR CONCRETE PRODUCTS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0142867 | SM2 | M & A RECYCLING | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0143138 | R4 | TILCON NEW YORK INC POMPTON LAKES | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0143260 | R13 | HARMONY SAND & GRAVEL PLANT 1 | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0143341 | CPM | HILLMAN CONCRETE INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0143359 | RVR | CENTRAL JERSEY AUTO SALVAGE LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0143430 | RVR | ALBION AUTO PARTS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0143685 | CPM | RALPH CLAYTON & SONS/WEST CREEK | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0143740 | R8 | PIG FARM RECYCLING | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0143987 | RVR | STAMILE TRUCK PARTS LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0144029 | CPM | CLAYTON BLOCK CO LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0144053 | CPM | GRINNELL ENTERPRISES INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0144207 | CPM | REUTHER MANUFACTURING | | | |
| NJG0144207 NJG0144215 | R4 | WINSLOW ASPHALT PLANT | | \$2,300.00 \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0144215 NJG0144355 | CPM | GRANVILLE CONCRETE PRODUCTS | | | \$2,300.0 |
| | | | | \$2,300.00 | |
| NJG0144550 | CPM | OAK RIDGE SERVICE CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0144878 | CPM | SILVI CONCRETE OF CLAYTON | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0145165 | RVR | SIMS METAL EAST LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0145319 | SM2 | GEORGES SALVAGE CO INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0145475 | SM2 | ABSECON IRON & METAL CO | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0145483 | RVR | A A AUTO SALVAGE INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | | | Minimum |
|--------------------------|-----|---|------------------------------|------------|------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0145599 | R13 | VAN ORDEN SAND & GRAVEL OF RINGWOOD | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0145637 | RVR | INTERNATIONAL USED AUTO PARTS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0145661 | SM2 | CUMBERLAND RECYCLING CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0145726 | RVR | NJ KARZ LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0145815 | CPM | RIVER FRONT RECYCLING & AGGREGATE LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0146153 | RVR | UNITED AUTO RECYCLING | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0146421 | CPM | PAUL GILLESPIE INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0147206 | RVR | PIKE MOTORS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0147371 | RVR | HALF PRICE USED AUTO PARTS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0147427 | CPM | SUFFOLK RECYCLING CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0147435 | CPM | EAGLE PAVING CORP T/A SUFFOLK READY MIX | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0147494 | RVR | H&A AUTO PARTS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0147508 | RVR | ZANES USED AUTO PARTS & TOWING | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0147591 | SM2 | ZAGER BROS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0147605 | RVR | AUTO AND TRUCK RECYCLER OF NEW JERSEY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0147729 | R9 | WASHINGTON BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0147737 | R9 | WESTAMPTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0147753 | SM2 | ALLIED RECYCLING INC | , | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0147761 | R9 | LAKEHURST BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0147788 | R9 | AUDUBON BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0147796 | R9 | MOUNT HOLLY TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0147818 | R9 | MANASQUAN BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0147826 | R9 | BRIDGETON CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0147834 | R9 | HAINESPORT TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0147842 | R9 | CHATHAM BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0147851 | R9 | EAST BRUNSWICK TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0147869 | R9 | FRANKLIN TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0147885 | R9 | HIGHLANDS BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0147893 | R9 | BRIDGEWATER TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0147893 NJG0147915 | R9 | HAWORTH BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0147913 | R9 | BERKELEY HEIGHTS TWP | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0147923 NJG0147931 | R9 | HOPATCONG BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0147931 NJG0147940 | R9 | PEMBERTON BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0147940 NJG0147966 | R11 | USDOD JOINT BASE MCGUIRE DIX LAKEHURST | MSRP Pub. Compx. (3000-5999) | \$1,500.00 | \$1,500.00 |
| NJG0147900 NJG0147991 | R11 | KEAN UNIVERSITY | | | |
| | | | MSRP Pub. Compx. (9000+) | \$3,600.00 | \$3,600.00 |
| NJG0148008 | R9 | EATONTOWN BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0148016 | R12 | ATLANTIC CNTY | MSRP Highway (200-399) | \$5,100.00 | \$5,100.00 |
| NJG0148024 | R9 | HOLLAND TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0148041 | R9 | LEBANON TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0148059 | R9 | SPARTA TWP | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0148067 | R9 | LAKEWOOD TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0148075 | R9 | BEACHWOOD BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0148083 | R9 | PASSAIC CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0148091 | R9 | BOONTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0148156 | R9 | NORTH HANOVER TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0148172 | R9 | RIVERTON BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0148181 | R9 | ALLAMUCHY TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0148199 | R9 | SOMERS POINT CITY | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0148202 | R9 | HILLSDALE BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0148211 | R9 | MILFORD BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0148229 | R9 | DENVILLE TWP | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0148237 | R9 | CLINTON TOWN | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0148245 | R9 | LIVINGSTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0148253 | R9 | UPPER SADDLE RIVER BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0148261 | R9 | MONTGOMERY TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0148270 | R9 | GLASSBORO BORO | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0148288 | R9 | PARAMUS BORO | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0148296 | R9 | SHAMONG TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0148300 | R9 | GLEN ROCK BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| | | | | | |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimum Fee |
|--------------------------|-----|--|--|------------|--------------------------|
| NJG0148318 | R9 | MONROE TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0148316 NJG0148326 | R9 | MOUNT OLIVE TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0148334 | R9 | ALPHA BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0148342 | R9 | PEQUANNOCK TWP | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0148351 | R9 | LINDENWOLD BORO | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0148369 | R9 | LOWER ALLOWAYS CREEK TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0148377 | R9 | ELMER BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0148385 | R9 | WOODSTOWN BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0148393 | R9 | SPRINGFIELD TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0148458 | R9 | HOLMDEL TWP | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0148466 | R9 | UNION BEACH BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0148474 | R9 | CRANFORD TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0148482 | R9 | CRANBURY TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0148491 | R9 | LACEY TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0148512 | R9 | CLOSTER BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0148521 | R9 | OAKLAND BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0148539 | R9 | BRANCHBURG TWP | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0148547 | R12 | BURLINGTON CNTY BRIDGE COMMISSION | MSRP Highway (0-9) | \$550.00 | \$550.00 |
| NJG0148563 | R11 | UNION CTNY COLLEGE | MSRP Pub. Compx. (9000+) | \$3,600.00 | \$3,600.00 |
| NJG0148636 | R9 | TOTOWA BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0148652 | R9 | PEMBERTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0148661 | R9 | BERNARDS TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0148687 | R9 | NORTH CALDWELL BORO | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0148695 | R9 | GLOUCESTER TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0148093 NJG0148709 | R9 | FRENCHTOWN BORO | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0148709 NJG0148725 | R9 | BOUND BROOK BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0148723 NJG0148750 | R9 | PAULSBORO BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0148750 NJG0148768 | R9 | WOODBURY HEIGHTS BORO | MSRP Tier A (3000-9999) MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0148708 NJG0148776 | R9 | TENAFLY BORO | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0148776 NJG0148784 | R9 | WEYMOUTH TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-19999) MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | |
| NJG0148784 NJG0148792 | R9 | ESSEX FELLS BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0148792 NJG0148806 | R9 | WEST MILFORD TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0148822 | R11 | NAVAL WEAPONS STATION EARLE | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-24999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0148822 NJG0148831 | R9 | LITTLE FERRY BORO | • • | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| | | | MSRP Tier A (15000-14999) | | |
| NJG0148849 | R9 | MAPLE SHADE TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 - 1) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0148857 | R9 | WOODBRIDGE TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0148865 | R11 | CAMDEN CNTY COLLEGE - BLACKWOOD CAMPUS | MSRP Pub. Compx. (9000+) | \$3,600.00 | \$3,600.00 |
| NJG0148873 | R9 | MIDDLETOWN TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0148881 | R9 | LOPATCONG TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0148890 | R9 | MOUNT EPHRAIM BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0148903 | R9 | MATAWAN BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0148911 | R9 | LITTLE FALLS TWP | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0148920 | R9 | RIDGEFIELD PARK VILLAGE | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0148938 | R9 | NATIONAL PARK BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0148946 | R9 | MONROE TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0148954 | R9 | HI-NELLA BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0148962 | R9 | HIGHLAND PARK BORO | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0148971 | R9 | HANOVER TWP | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0148989 | R9 | PENNSAUKEN TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.0 |
| NJG0148997 | R9 | ELK TWP RECREATIONAL FIELDS | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.0 |
| NJG0149004 | R9 | ROBBINSVILLE TWP | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.0 |
| NJG0149012 | R9 | KEYPORT BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.0 |
| NJG0149039 | R9 | ROCHELLE PARK TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.0 |
| NJG0149055 | R9 | CORBIN CITY | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.0 |
| NJG0149063 | R9 | MILLVILLE CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.0 |
| NJG0149071 | R9 | RUMSON BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0149080 | R9 | STAFFORD TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0149098 | R9 | PENNSVILLE TWP | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0149101 | R9 | KEANSBURG BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | | | Minimum |
|---------------|-----|--------------------------------------|----------------------------|------------|------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0149110 | R9 | VICTORY GARDENS BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149128 | R9 | PHILLIPSBURG TOWN | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0149136 | R12 | PALISADES INTERSTATE PARK COMMISSION | MSRP Highway (10-199) | \$2,450.00 | \$2,450.00 |
| NJG0149144 | R12 | HUNTERDON CNTY | MSRP Highway (200-399) | \$5,100.00 | \$5,100.00 |
| NJG0149152 | R9 | CRESSKILL BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0149187 | R9 | NEWFIELD BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149195 | R9 | SURF CITY BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149209 | R9 | BYRAM TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0149217 | R9 | BELLMAWR BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0149225 | R9 | HAMILTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0149233 | R9 | MOONACHIE BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149241 | R9 | RARITAN TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0149250 | R9 | MIDDLE TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0149268 | R9 | SHREWSBURY BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149276 | R9 | GREEN BROOK TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0149284 | R9 | HOHOKUS BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149292 | R9 | DELRAN TWP | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0149306 | R9 | WANAQUE BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0149314 | R9 | BUENA BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149322 | R9 | BEACH HAVEN BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149331 | R9 | SHIP BOTTOM BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149349 | R9 | HARVEY CEDARS BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0149357 | R9 | BARNEGAT LIGHT BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0149373 | R9 | NEW MILFORD BORO | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0149381 | R9 | BAY HEAD BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0149390 | R9 | BROOKLAWN BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149403 | R9 | MONTVILLE TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0149411 | R9 | CARNEYS POINT TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0149420 | R9 | POHATCONG TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149438 | R9 | BORDENTOWN CITY | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149446 | R9 | SPRING LAKE BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149454 | R9 | BURLINGTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0149462 | R9 | WESTWOOD BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0149471 | R9 | LONG BEACH TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149489 | R9 | UNION TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0149497 | R9 | GLOUCESTER CITY | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0149501 | R9 | FRANKLIN TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149519 | R9 | HAMPTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149527 | R9 | BASS RIVER TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149535 | R9 | OGDENSBURG BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149543 | R9 | WESTVILLE BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149551 | R9 | FLORENCE TWP | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0149560 | R9 | LAWRENCE TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0149578 | R9 | STOCKTON BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0149586 | R9 | NORTH PLAINFIELD BORO | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0149594 | R9 | LINDEN CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0149608 | R9 | COMMERCIAL TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149616 | R9 | HAWTHORNE BORO | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0149624 | R9 | UPPER DEERFIELD TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0149632 | R9 | STILLWATER TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149641 | R9 | CALIFON BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149659 | R9 | ALEXANDRIA TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149667 | R9 | EASTAMPTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0149675 | R9 | WOODLAND TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149683 | R9 | WHITE TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149691 | R9 | VERNON TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0149705 | R9 | ROCKY HILL BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0149713 | R9 | ROOSEVELT BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0149721 | R9 | WOODBINE BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| | | | | | |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | | | Minimum |
|---------------|-----|-----------------------------|------------------------------|------------|------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0149730 | R12 | SUSSEX CNTY | MSRP Highway (200-399) | \$5,100.00 | \$5,100.00 |
| NJG0149748 | R11 | THE CNTY COLLEGE OF MORRIS | MSRP Pub. Compx. (6000-8999) | \$2,600.00 | \$2,600.00 |
| NJG0149756 | R9 | NORTH BERGEN TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0149764 | R11 | BROOKDALE COMM COLLEGE | MSRP Pub. Compx. (9000+) | \$3,600.00 | \$3,600.00 |
| NJG0149772 | R9 | SAYREVILLE BORO | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0149781 | R9 | KINNELON BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0149799 | R9 | ALLENTOWN BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149802 | R11 | BERGEN COMM COLLEGE | MSRP Pub. Compx. (9000+) | \$3,600.00 | \$3,600.00 |
| NJG0149811 | R9 | NUTLEY TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0149829 | R9 | PALISADES PARK BORO | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0149837 | R9 | BUTLER BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0149845 | R9 | WILLINGBORO TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0149853 | R9 | ATLANTIC HIGHLANDS BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149861 | R9 | GLEN GARDNER BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149870 | R9 | HAMMONTON TOWN | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0149888 | R9 | HAMBURG BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149896 | R9 | NORTHVALE BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0149900 | R9 | WOODCLIFF LAKE BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0149918 | R9 | STONE HARBOR BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0149926 | R9 | ABSECON CITY | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0149934 | R9 | PISCATAWAY TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0149942 | R9 | READINGTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0149951 | R9 | FAIR LAWN BORO | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0149969 | R9 | NEWTON TOWN | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0149977 | R9 | WEST WINDSOR TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0149985 | R9 | SCOTCH PLAINS TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0149993 | R9 | WATCHUNG BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150002 | R9 | MORRIS PLAINS BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150011 | R9 | RIVERSIDE TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150029 | R9 | MOUNT LAUREL TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150037 | R9 | SEA ISLE CITY | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150053 | R9 | EGG HARBOR CITY | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150061 | R9 | EMERSON BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150070 | R9 | TINTON FALLS BORO | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0150088 | R9 | LAKE COMO BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150096 | R9 | BLOOMFIELD TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150100 | R9 | WESTFIELD TOWN | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150118 | R9 | LODI BORO | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150126 | R9 | TABERNACLE TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150134 | R9 | EDGEWATER BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0150142 | R9 | RIVER EDGE BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0150151 | R9 | WILDWOOD CREST BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150169 | R9 | HARRISON TWP | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0150177 | R9 | SECAUCUS TOWN | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0150185 | R9 | CAPE MAY CITY | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150193 | R9 | LUMBERTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0150207 | R9 | QUINTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150215 | R9 | MOORESTOWN TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0150223 | R12 | BURLINGTON CNTY | MSRP Highway (400 +) | \$9,800.00 | \$9,800.00 |
| NJG0150231 | R11 | RARITAN VALLEY COMM COLLEGE | MSRP Pub. Compx. (9000+) | \$3,600.00 | \$3,600.00 |
| NJG0150240 | R11 | STOCKTON UNIVERSITY | MSRP Pub. Compx. (6000-8999) | \$2,600.00 | \$2,600.00 |
| NJG0150258 | R9 | HAMILTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150266 | R9 | PARSIPPANY TROY HILLS TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150274 | R9 | DEMAREST BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150282 | R9 | GARFIELD CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150291 | R9 | DENNIS TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150304 | R9 | MADISON BORO | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0150312 | R9 | HADDON HEIGHTS BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150321 | R9 | WALDWICK BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| | | | () | , | , |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | | | Minimum |
|---------------|-----|-----------------------------|------------------------------|------------|------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0150339 | R9 | BERLIN TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150347 | R9 | MANVILLE BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0150355 | R11 | CUMBERLAND CNTY COLLEGE | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0150363 | R9 | MULLICA TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150371 | R9 | FRANKLIN BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150380 | R9 | COLLINGSWOOD BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0150398 | R9 | SOUTH TOMS RIVER BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150401 | R9 | CAPE MAY POINT BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0150410 | R9 | LONG BRANCH CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150428 | R9 | DELANCO TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150436 | R9 | WAYNE TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150444 | R9 | MIDDLESEX BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0150452 | R9 | CLIFTON CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150461 | R9 | EAST WINDSOR TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150479 | R9 | FREEHOLD BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0150487 | R9 | NORTHFIELD CITY | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150495 | R9 | DOVER TOWN | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0150509 | R9 | BRIGANTINE CITY | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150517 | R9 | PITMAN BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150525 | R9 | ORADELL BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150533 | R9 | CEDAR GROVE TWP | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0150541 | R9 | SADDLE RIVER BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150550 | R9 | NEW BRUNSWICK CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150568 | R9 | MONTCLAIR TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150584 | R9 | SWEDESBORO BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150592 | R9 | OCEAN TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150606 | R9 | ENGLEWOOD CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150614 | R9 | RUNNEMEDE BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150622 | R9 | HOPEWELL TWP | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0150631 | R9 | NEPTUNE TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150649 | R9 | HAZLET TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0150657 | R9 | POINT PLEASANT BEACH BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150665 | R9 | JACKSON TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150673 | R9 | DELAWARE TWP MUNICIPAL BLDG | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150681 | R9 | TETERBORO BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0150690 | R9 | WASHINGTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150703 | R9 | WEST AMWELL TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150720 | R9 | HARRISON TOWN | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0150738 | R9 | WOOLWICH TWP | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0150746 | R9 | ROCKAWAY BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150754 | R9 | CLAYTON BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150762 | R9 | SOUTH ORANGE VILLAGE TWP | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0150771 | R9 | BELMAR BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150789 | R9 | NORTH ARLINGTON BORO | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0150797 | R9 | FREEHOLD TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150801 | R9 | IRVINGTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150819 | R9 | MENDHAM TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150827 | R9 | SEASIDE HEIGHTS BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150835 | R9 | FAIRFIELD TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150843 | R9 | SOUTHAMPTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0150851 | R9 | MEDFORD LAKES BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150860 | R9 | OCEAN TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150878 | R9 | HELMETTA BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150886 | R9 | MANALAPAN TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150894 | R9 | PORT REPUBLIC CITY | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150908 | R9 | FLEMINGTON BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0150916 | R9 | EAST ORANGE CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150924 | R9 | WILDWOOD CITY | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150932 | R9 | ALPINE BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| | | | | | |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | | | Minimum |
|---------------|-----|--------------------------|----------------------------|------------|------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0150941 | R9 | SOMERVILLE BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0150959 | R9 | FORT LEE BORO | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0150967 | R9 | RIDGEFIELD BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0150975 | R9 | ENGLEWOOD CLIFFS BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0150983 | R9 | RED BANK BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0150991 | R9 | HILLSIDE TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0151009 | R9 | GREENWICH TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151017 | R9 | WATERFORD PUBLIC WORKS | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0151025 | R9 | FRANKLIN TWP | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0151033 | R9 | BAYONNE CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0151041 | R9 | TEANECK TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0151050 | R9 | LEBANON BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151068 | R9 | BERNARDSVILLE BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0151076 | R9 | NEWARK CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0151084 | R9 | NETCONG BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151092 | R9 | LOWER TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0151106 | R9 | ORANGE CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0151114 | R9 | VENTNOR CITY | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0151122 | R9 | HOBOKEN CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0151131 | R9 | RAHWAY CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0151149 | R9 | SEASIDE PARK BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151157 | R9 | TRENTON CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0151165 | R9 | HARDING TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151173 | R9 | MANNINGTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151181 | R9 | MAURICE RIVER TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0151190 | R9 | WEST ORANGE TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0151203 | R9 | BOGOTA BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0151211 | R9 | MAHWAH TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0151220 | CPM | GARDEN STATE PRECAST INC | , | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0151238 | R9 | CHESTER TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0151246 | R9 | ROCKAWAY TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0151254 | R9 | GLEN RIDGE BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0151271 | R9 | PLAINFIELD CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0151289 | R9 | OCEAN CITY | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0151297 | R9 | DOWNE TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151301 | R9 | STANHOPE BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151319 | R9 | HACKETTSTOWN TOWN | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0151335 | R9 | FLORHAM PARK BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0151343 | R9 | FOLSOM BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151351 | R12 | SOMERSET CNTY | MSRP Highway (200-399) | \$5,100.00 | \$5,100.00 |
| NJG0151360 | R9 | AUDUBON PARK BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0151378 | R9 | NORWOOD BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0151386 | R9 | MOUNTAIN LAKES BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151394 | R9 | BRICK TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0151416 | R9 | OCEAN GATE BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151424 | R9 | LONG HILL TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0151432 | R9 | BERKELEY TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0151441 | R9 | SPOTSWOOD BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0151459 | R9 | BEDMINSTER TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0151467 | R9 | CHESTER BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151475 | R9 | CLINTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0151483 | R9 | MENDHAM BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151491 | R9 | RAMSEY BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0151505 | R9 | FAIRVIEW BORO | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0151503 | R9 | SEA BRIGHT BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151513 | R9 | SADDLE BROOK TWP | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0151521 | R9 | ELIZABETH CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0151548 | R9 | EAGLESWOOD TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151546 | R9 | COLTS NECK TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| 1.0 00101007 | | | | Ψ=,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | | | Minimum |
|--------------------------|-----------|--|---|--------------------------|--------------------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0151572 | R9 | FRELINGHUYSEN TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151581 | R9 | EAST AMWELL TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151599 | R9 | FAR HILLS BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0151611 | R9 | HASBROUCK HEIGHTS BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0151629 | R9 | LAVALLETTE BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151637 | R9 | WOODLAND PARK BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0151645 | R9 | WHARTON BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0151653 | R9 | VOORHEES TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0151661 | R9 | MEDFORD TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0151670 | R9 | CHESILHURST BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151688 NJG0151696 | R9 R9 | CLIFFSIDE PARK BORO LAWRENCE TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000 4000) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0151700 | R11 | ATLANTIC CAPE COMM COLLEGE | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) MSRP Pub. Compx. (6000-8999) | \$1,050.00 \$2,600.00 | \$1,050.00 \$2,600.00 |
| NJG0151700 NJG0151718 | R9 | HARRINGTON PARK BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151718 NJG0151734 | R9 | LAUREL SPRINGS BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151754 | R11 | NJDOC ADULT DIAGNOSTIC & TREATMENT CTR | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0151742 NJG0151751 | R11 | ALBERT C WAGNER YOUTH CORR FAC WTP | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0151769 | R11 | EAST JERSEY STATE PRISON | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0151707 | R11 | EDNA MAHAN CORR FAC | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0151785 | R11 | OCEAN CNTY COLLEGE | MSRP Pub. Compx. (6000-8999) | \$2,600.00 | \$2,600.00 |
| NJG0151793 | R9 | JEFFERSON TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0151807 | R11 | MOUNTAINVIEW YOUTH CORR FACILITY | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0151815 | R9 | WEST CALDWELL TWP | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0151831 | R9 | LITTLE EGG HARBOR TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0151840 | R11 | NJDOC NORTHERN STATE PRISON | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0151858 | R11 | PASSAIC CNTY COMM COLLEGE PUBLIC SFTY ACADY | MSRP Pub. Compx. (3000-5999) | \$1,500.00 | \$1,500.00 |
| NJG0151866 | R9 | WEST CAPE MAY BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151882 | R11 | SOUTH WOODS STATE PRISON | MSRP Pub. Compx. (3000-5999) | \$1,500.00 | \$1,500.00 |
| NJG0151891 | R11 | PASSAIC CNTY COMM COLL WANAQUE ACADEMIC CNTR | MSRP Pub. Compx. (3000-5999) | \$1,500.00 | \$1,500.00 |
| NJG0151904 | R9 | OXFORD TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151921 | R11 | BURLINGTON CNTY MT HOLLY COMPLEX | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0151939 | R9 | LAFAYETTE TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0151947 | R11 | PASSAIC CNTY COMM COLLEGE | MSRP Pub. Compx. (6000-8999) | \$2,600.00 | \$2,600.00 |
| NJG0151955 | R9 | INTERLAKEN BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0151963 | R9 | UPPER FREEHOLD TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0151971 | R9 | FIELDSBORO BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0151980 | R11 | US ARMY RESEARCH DEVELOPMENT & ENGINEERING BERGENFIELD BORO | MSRP Pub. Compx. (3000-5999) MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$1,500.00 | \$1,500.00 |
| NJG0151998 NJG0152005 | R9 R12 | PASSAIC COUNTY | MSRP Highway (200-399) | \$9,000.00 \$5,100.00 | \$9,000.00 \$5,100.00 |
| NJG0152003 | R12 | WARREN CNTY BOARD OF CHOSEN FREEHOLDERS | MSRP Highway (200-399) | \$5,100.00 | \$5,100.00 |
| NJG0152013 NJG0152021 | R12 | NJ DEPT OF TREASURY STATE HOUSE COMPLEX | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0152021 NJG0152030 | R9 | BRIELLE BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0152048 | R9 | WYCKOFF TWP | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0152056 | R9 | EAST HANOVER TWP | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0152064 | R9 | PRINCETON | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0152072 | R9 | ROSELAND BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0152081 | R9 | LONGPORT BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0152099 | R9 | KENILWORTH BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0152102 | R11 | NJ DEPT OF TREASURY TRENTON OFFICE COMPLEX | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0152111 | R9 | BARNEGAT TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0152137 | R9 | SOUTH HACKENSACK TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0152145 | R9 | POMPTON LAKES BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0152153 | R9 | DEPTFORD TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0152161 | R11 | MONMOUTH CNTY CORRECTIONAL INSTITUTION | MSRP Pub. Compx. (3000-5999) | \$1,500.00 | \$1,500.00 |
| NJG0152170 | R9 | RIDGEWOOD VILLAGE | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0152188 | R9 | HADDON TWP | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0152196 | R9 | WRIGHTSTOWN BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0152200 | R9 | BRANCHVILLE BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0152226 | R9 | SOUTH HARRISON TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | | | Minimum |
|---------------|-----|--|------------------------------|------------|------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0152234 | R12 | MONMOUTH CNTY | MSRP Highway (200-399) | \$5,100.00 | \$5,100.00 |
| NJG0152242 | R9 | ANDOVER BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0152251 | R9 | WASHINGTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0152269 | R9 | HARDYSTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0152277 | R9 | SALEM CITY | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0152285 | R9 | LIBERTY TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0152293 | R9 | MIDLAND PARK BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0152315 | R9 | OCEANPORT BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0152323 | R9 | GARWOOD BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0152331 | R9 | SOUTH RIVER BORO | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0152340 | R11 | NJ DEPT OF TREASURY JOHN FITCH COMPLEX | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0152358 | R11 | NJDOT EWING COMPLEX | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0152366 | R9 | SOUTH AMBOY CITY | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0152374 | R9 | CHERRY HILL TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0152382 | R12 | OCEAN CNTY | MSRP Highway (400 +) | \$9,800.00 | \$9,800.00 |
| NJG0152391 | R9 | PLAINSBORO TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0152404 | R9 | SOUTH BOUND BROOK BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0152412 | R11 | MIDDLESEX CNTY COLLEGE | MSRP Pub. Compx. (9000+) | \$3,600.00 | \$3,600.00 |
| NJG0152421 | R9 | SHREWSBURY TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0152439 | R9 | LINWOOD CITY | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0152447 | R9 | GALLOWAY TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0152455 | R9 | ENGLISHTOWN BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0152463 | R9 | MORRIS TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0152471 | R9 | WASHINGTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0152480 | R9 | DUNELLEN BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0152498 | R9 | BELLEVILLE TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0152501 | R9 | RANDOLPH TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0152510 | R9 | WINFIELD TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0152528 | R9 | ROSELLE BORO | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0152536 | R9 | WASHINGTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0152544 | R9 | CARTERET BORO | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0152552 | R9 | OLD BRIDGE TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0152561 | R9 | MAYWOOD BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0152579 | R9 | TUCKERTON BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0152587 | R9 | RIVERDALE BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0152609 | R9 | PINE BEACH BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0152617 | R9 | ELMWOOD PARK BORO | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0152625 | R9 | MAGNOLIA BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0152633 | R9 | MANSFIELD TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0152641 | R9 | ROXBURY TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0152650 | R9 | ISLAND HEIGHTS BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0152676 | R9 | ABERDEEN TWP | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0152684 | R9 | FAIRFIELD TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0152692 | R9 | HADDONFIELD BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0152706 | R9 | KINGWOOD TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0152714 | R9 | PILESGROVE TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0152722 | R9 | NEW HANOVER TWSP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0152731 | R9 | ALLOWAY TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0152749 | R9 | RINGWOOD BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0152757 | R9 | PALMYRA BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0152765 | R9 | VINELAND CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0152773 | R9 | GIBBSBORO BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0152781 | R9 | FRANKFORD TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0152790 | R9 | FREDON TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0152803 | R9 | SANDYSTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0152811 | R9 | WANTAGE TWP | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0152820 | R9 | LOGAN TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0152838 | R9 | PINE HILL BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0152846 | R9 | MANTUA TWP | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| MIDDEC | C . | E. P. N. | T 4 3 57 3 | г | Minimu |
|--------------------------|------------|---|------------------------------|------------|----------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Fo |
| NJG0152854 | R9 | DUMONT BORO | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050. |
| NJG0152862 | R9 | LYNDHURST TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250. |
| NJG0152871 | R9 | WOOD RIDGE BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000. |
| NJG0152889 | R9 | HIGHTSTOWN BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000. |
| NJG0152897 | R9 | VERONA TWP | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000. |
| NJG0152901 | R9 | CALDWELL BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000. |
| NJG0152919 | R9 | WOODLYNNE BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050. |
| NJG0152927 | R9 | RIVER VALE TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000. |
| NJG0152935 | R9 | AVALON BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050 |
| NJG0152943 | R9 | GREEN TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050 |
| NJG0152951 | R9 | MANCHESTER TWP STRATFORD BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000 0000) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000 |
| NJG0152960 | R9 | | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000 |
| NJG0152978 | R9 | UNION TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4000) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000 |
| NJG0152986 | R9 | HOPEWELL BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050 |
| NJG0152994 | R9 | BLOOMSBURY BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000, 4000) | \$600.00 | \$600. |
| NJG0153001 | R9 R9 | HOPE TWP BETHLEHEM TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050 |
| NJG0153010 | | | MSRP Tier A (15000-10000) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050 |
| NJG0153028 | R9 | RUTHERFORD BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-1999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050 |
| NJG0153036 | R9 | ELSINBORO TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050 |
| NJG0153044 | R9 | LAMBERTVILLE CITY | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050 |
| NJG0153052 | R12 | DELAWARE RIVER JOINT TOLL BRIDGE COMM | MSRP Highway (10-199) | \$2,450.00 | \$2,450 |
| NJG0153061 | R9 | HARMONY TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050 |
| NJG0153079 | R9 | MORRISTOWN TOWN | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250 |
| NJG0153087 | R9 | INDEPENDENCE TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4000) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000 |
| NJG0153095 | R9 | BEVERLY CITY | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050 |
| NJG0153109 | R9 | BURLINGTON CITY | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000 |
| NJG0153117 | R9 | NORTH BRUNSWICK TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000 |
| NJG0153125 | R9 | CLEMENTON BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4000) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000 |
| NJG0153133 | R9 | MINE HILL TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050 |
| NJG0153141 | R9 | PENNINGTON BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050 |
| NJG0153150 | R9 | MARGATE CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000 |
| NJG0153168 | R9 | ATLANTIC CITY | MSRP Tier A (10000 14000) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000 |
| NJG0153176 | R9 | EAST RUTHERFORD BORO BURLINGTON CNTY COLLEGE MOUNT LAUREL | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000 |
| NJG0153192 | R11 | CAMPUS | MSRP Pub. Compx. (3000-5999) | \$1,500.00 | \$1,500 |
| NJG0153206 | R11 | JOINT BASE MCGUIRE-DIX-LAKEHURST | MSRP Pub. Compx. (9000+) | \$3,600.00 | \$3,600 |
| NJG0153214 | R9 | WALL TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000 |
| NJG0153222 | R9 | BERLIN BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000 |
| NJG0153231 | R9 | HILLSBOROUGH TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000 |
| NJG0153249 | R9 | JAMESBURG BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000 |
| NJG0153257 | R9 | WEST LONG BRANCH BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000 |
| NJG0153265 | R9 | MOUNT ARLINGTON BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000 |
| NJG0153273 | R9 | PERTH AMBOY CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000 |
| NJG0153281 | R9 | MANTOLOKING BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600 |
| NJG0153290 | R9 | ANDOVER TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000 |
| NJG0153303 | R9 | PENNS GROVE BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050 |
| NJG0153311 | R9 | FRANKLIN TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050 |
| NJG0153320 | R12 | UNION CNTY | MSRP Highway (10-199) | \$2,450.00 | \$2,450 |
| NJG0153338 | R9 | CAMDEN CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000 |
| NJG0153346 | R12 | MORRIS CNTY DPW | MSRP Highway (200-399) | \$5,100.00 | \$5,100 |
| NJG0153354 | R12 | NEW JERSEY TURNPIKE | MSRP Highway (10-199) | \$2,450.00 | \$2,450 |
| NJG0153371 | R9 | BLOOMINGDALE BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000 |
| NJG0153389 | R9 | METUCHEN BORO | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050 |
| NJG0153397 | R12 | ESSEX CNTY | MSRP Highway (200-399) | \$5,100.00 | \$5,100 |
| NJG0153307 | R11 | FED AVIATION ADM WILLIAM J HUGHES TECH CNT | MSRP Pub. Compx. (3000-5999) | \$1,500.00 | \$1,500 |
| NJG0153419 | R12 | CAMDEN CNTY | MSRP Highway (200-399) | \$5,100.00 | \$5,100 |
| NJG0153417 NJG0153427 | R9 | RARITAN BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000 |
| NJG0153427 NJG0153435 | R11 | THE COLLEGE OF NEW JERSEY | MSRP Pub. Compx. (6000-8999) | \$2,600.00 | \$2,600 |
| NJG0153451 | R9 | EVESHAM TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000 |
| | 10 | | 1110111 1101 /1 (20000 1) | Ψ2,000.00 | Ψ2,000. |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NIDDEC | Cat | Facilita Nama | E | E | Minimum |
|--------------------------|-----------|---|---|--------------------------|--------------------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0153486 | R9 | FARMINGDALE BORO NEW PROVIDENCE BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0153494 | R9 R9 | | MSRP Tier A (5000 0000) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0153508 NJG0153516 | | LITTLE SILVER BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| | R9 | LOCH ARBOUR VILLAGE | (/ | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0153524 | R9 | OLD TAPPAN BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14000) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0153532 | R9 | MILLSTONE TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0153541 | R9 | SPRING LAKE HEIGHTS BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0153559 NJG0153567 | R9 R9 | CHESTERFIELD TWP NEPTUNE CITY BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$2,000.00 \$1,050.00 | \$2,000.00 \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0153507 NJG0153575 | R9 | HARDWICK TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0153573 NJG0153583 | R9 | SEA GIRT BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0153583 NJG0153591 | R9 | ASBURY PARK CITY | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0153591 NJG0153605 | R9 | ALLENHURST BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0153603 NJG0153613 | R9 | SUMMIT CITY | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0153621 | R9 | KNOWLTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0153630 | R9 | CHATHAM TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0153648 | R9 | BLAIRSTOWN TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| | | HIGH BRIDGE BORO | MSRP Tier A (3000-9999) MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | | |
| NJG0153656 NJG0153664 | R9 R9 | WASHINGTON TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| | | | · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0153672 | R9 | BOONTON TOWN | MSRP Tier A (2000-2400) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0153681 NJG0153699 | R9 R9 | WEST DEPTFORD TWP WOODBURY CITY | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| | | UPPER TWP | , | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0153702 | R9 | PEAPACK & GLADSTONE BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0153711 NJG0153729 | R9 R12 | SOUTH JERSEY TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 \$2,450.00 | \$1,030.00 |
| | | MERCER CNTY | MSRP Highway (10-199) | | |
| NJG0153753 | R12 | | MSRP Highway (10-199) | \$2,450.00 | \$2,450.00 |
| NJG0153761 | R9 | MONTVALE BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0153800 | R11 | WILLIAM PATERSON UNIVERSITY | MSRP Pub. Compx. (9000+) | \$3,600.00 | \$3,600.00 |
| NJG0153818 | R11 | MONTCLAIR STATE UNIVERSITY | MSRP Pub. Compx. (9000+) | \$3,600.00 | \$3,600.00 |
| NJG0153826 | R11 | ANCORA PSYC HOSPITAL | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0153842 | R9 | GREENWICH TWP CAPE MAY CNTY CREST HAVEN COMPLEX | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0153851 | R11 | CAPE MAY CNTY | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0153869 NJG0153877 | R12 R9 | MILLBURN TWP | MSRP Highway (10-199) | \$2,450.00 \$5,250.00 | \$2,450.00 \$5,250.00 |
| | | SPRINGFIELD TWP | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | | |
| NJG0153885 NJG0153893 | R9 R11 | GREYSTONE PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITAL | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$4,050.00 \$900.00 | \$4,050.00 \$900.00 |
| NJG0153893 | | CARLSTADT BORO | • ' | | |
| | R9 | KEARNY TOWN | MSRP Tier A (25000 -1) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0153915 | R9 | | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0153931 | R11 | NJDHS TRENTON PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITAL | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0153940 | R9 | HOWELL TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0153958 | R9 | OAKLYN BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0153966 | R9 | SOUTH PLAINFIELD BORO | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0153974 | R11 | RUTGERS BUSCH LIVINGSTON CAMPUS | MSRP Pub. Compx. (9000+) | \$3,600.00 | \$3,600.00 |
| NJG0153982 | R9 | ROSELLE PARK BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0153991 | R9 | FAIR HAVEN BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0154024 | R11 | RUTGERS COOK/DOUGLAS CAMPUS | MSRP Pub. Compx. (9000+) | \$3,600.00 | \$3,600.00 |
| NJG0154032 | R11 | RUTGERS COLLEGE AVE CAMPUS | MSRP Pub. Compx. (9000+) | \$3,600.00 | \$3,600.00 |
| NJG0154041 | R9 | SUSSEX BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0154059 | R9 | ALLENDALE BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0154067 | R11 | HUNTERDON DEVELOPMENTAL CENTER | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0154075 | R9 | EAST GREENWICH TWP | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0154083 | R9 | GREENWICH TWP | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0154091 | R9 | JERSEY CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0154113 | R11 | MERCER COUNTY COMMUNITY COLLEGE | MSRP Pub. Compx. (9000+) | \$3,600.00 | \$3,600.00 |
| NJG0154121 | R9 | FRANKLIN LAKES BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0154130 | R9 | NORTH HALEDON BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0154148 | R9 | BORDENTOWN TWP | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0154164 | R9 | TOMS RIVER TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 \$900.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0154199 | R11 | UNION CNTY COURTHOUSE COMPLEX | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | | \$900.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPDES | Cat | Eagility Nama | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimum Fee |
|--------------------------|-----------|---|---|------------|--------------------------|
| NJG0154202 | Cat R9 | Facility Name WARREN TWP | Environmental Value MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | |
| NJG0154202 NJG0154229 | R11 | ROWAN UNIVERSITY | MSRP Pub. Compx. (9000+) | \$3,600.00 | \$4,050.00 \$3,600.00 |
| NJG0154253 | R12 | HUDSON CNTY DIV OF ROADS & BRIDGES | MSRP Highway (10-199) | \$2,450.00 | \$2,450.00 |
| NJG0154261 | R9 | MONMOUTH BEACH BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0154270 | R12 | DELAWARE RIVER PORT AUTHORITY OF PA & NJ | MSRP Highway (0-9) | \$550.00 | \$550.00 |
| NJG0154288 | R12 | NJDOT REGION CENTRAL | MSRP Highway (400 +) | \$9,800.00 | \$9,800.00 |
| NJG0154296 | R9 | MANSFIELD TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0154300 | R12 | NJDOT REGION NORTH | MSRP Highway (400 +) | \$9,800.00 | \$9,800.00 |
| NJG0154326 | R11 | ROWAN COLLEGE AT GLOUCESTER COUNTY | MSRP Pub. Compx. (3000-5999) | \$1,500.00 | \$1,500.00 |
| NJG0154342 | R9 | EGG HARBOR TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0154351 | R9 | PLUMSTED TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0154377 | CPM | R E PIERSON CONSTRUCTION CO CARNEYS POINT PLT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0154385 | R9 | OLDMANS TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0154393 | R9 | EWING TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0154407 | R9 | CINNAMINSON TWP | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0154415 | R9 | FANWOOD BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0154431 | R9 | AVON BY THE SEA BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0154440 | R9 | BELVIDERE TOWN | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0154466 | R9 | LAWNSIDE BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0154504 | R9 | HACKENSACK CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0154512 | R9 | PITTSGROVE TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0154539 | R9 | PARK RIDGE BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0154547 | R9 | MILLTOWN BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0154555 | R9 | POINT PLEASANT BORO | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0154563 | R9 | ROCKLEIGH BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0154571 | R9 | LEONIA BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0154580 | R9 | WEST WILDWOOD BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0154598 | R9 | PLEASANTVILLE CITY | MSRP Tier A (20000-24999) | \$5,250.00 | \$5,250.00 |
| NJG0154601 | R9 | WINSLOW TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0154636 | R9 | SOUTH BRUNSWICK TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0154644 | R9 | HAMPTON BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0154652 | R12 | NJDOT REGION SOUTH | MSRP Highway (400 +) | \$9,800.00 | \$9,800.00 |
| NJG0154661 | R11 | RAMAPO COLLEGE OF NJ | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0154687 | R9 | MAPLEWOOD TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0154695 | R9 | WALLINGTON BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.00 |
| NJG0154717 | R9 | SOMERDALE BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0154750 | R9 | DEERFIELD TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0154776 | R9 | BRADLEY BEACH BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0154784 | R9 | MARLBORO TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0154792 | R9 | PROSPECT PARK BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0154806 | R9 | MILLSTONE BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0154831 | R9 | NORTH WILDWOOD CITY | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0154857 | R9 | SHILOH BORO | MSRP Tier A (0-999) | \$600.00 | \$600.00 |
| NJG0154873 | R11 | VETERANS AFFAIRS NJ HEALTH CARE SYSTEM-LYONS | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0154890 | R9 | TEWKSBURY TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0154903 | R9 | HOPEWELL TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0154911 | R9 | EDGEWATER PARK TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0154938 | R9 | BARRINGTON | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0154946 | R9 | MOUNTAINSIDE BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0154954 | R12 | SALEM CNTY | MSRP Highway (200-399) | \$5,100.00 | \$5,100.00 |
| NJG0154962 | R9 | STOW CREEK TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| NJG0154971 | R9 | CLARK TWP | MSRP Tier A (15000-19999) | \$4,050.00 | \$4,050.00 |
| NJG0154989 | R9 | BUENA VISTA TWP | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |
| NJG0155039 | R11 | GARDEN STATE YOUTH CORRECTIONAL FACILITY | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0155063 | R9 | EDISON TWP | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.00 |
| NJG0155101 | R12 | DELAWARE RIVER & BAY AUTHORITY | MSRP Highway (0-9) | \$550.00 | \$550.00 |
| NJG0155110 | R9 | UPPER PITTSGROVE TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.00 |
| | R12 | MIDDLESEX CNTY DEPT OF HIGHWAYS & BRIDGES | MSRP Highway (200-399) | \$5,100.00 | \$5,100.00 |
| NJG0155136 NJG0155144 | R9 | HALEDON BORO | MSRP Tier A (5000-9999) | \$2,000.00 | \$2,000.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimur Fe |
|--------------------------|-----|--|--------------------------------|------------|---------------|
| NJG0155152 | R9 | MONTAGUE TWP | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.0 |
| NJG0155161 | R11 | DEPT OF VA NJ HEALTH CARE SYSTEM-EAST ORANGE | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.0 |
| NJG0155179 | R9 | ESTELL MANOR CITY | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.0 |
| NJG0155187 | R11 | SUSSEX CNTY COMMUNITY COLLEGE | MSRP Pub. Compx. (3000-5999) | \$1,500.00 | \$1,500.0 |
| NJG0155233 | RVR | JERSEY CORE SUPPLY INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0155306 | R9 | MERCHANTVILLE BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.0 |
| NJG0155314 | R9 | WENONAH BORO | MSRP Tier A (1000-4999) | \$1,050.00 | \$1,050.0 |
| NJG0155373 | R12 | GLOUCESTER CNTY | MSRP Highway (200-399) | \$5,100.00 | \$5,100.0 |
| NJG0155411 | R12 | CUMBERLAND CNTY DPW | MSRP Highway (0-9) | \$550.00 | \$550.0 |
| NJG0155489 | R11 | MIDDLESEX CNTY ADULT CORRECTIONAL CNTR | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.0 |
| NJG0155527 | R11 | BERGEN CNTY JAIL ANNEX | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.0 |
| NJG0155535 | R12 | BERGEN CNTY DPW | MSRP Highway (0-9) | \$550.00 | \$550.0 |
| NJG0155543 | R11 | BERGEN CNTY REGIONAL MEDICAL CNTR | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.0 |
| NJG0155551 | R11 | ONE BERGEN CNTY PLZA | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.0 |
| NJG0155586 | R9 | LINCOLN PARK BORO | MSRP Tier A (10000-14999) | \$3,000.00 | \$3,000.0 |
| NJG0155608 | R9 | PATERSON CITY | MSRP Tier A (25000 +) | \$9,000.00 | \$9,000.0 |
| NJG0155764 | R11 | MERCER COUNTY CORRECTION CTR WTP | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.0 |
| NJG0155781 | CPM | PRECAST MFG CO | Wisia 1 ab. Compx. (1000-2777) | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0155781 NJG0155799 | SM2 | ST HILL'S AUTO PARTS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| | | WARREN MATERIALS | | | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0155853 | R4 | | MCDD III 1 (0.0) | \$2,300.00 | |
| NJG0155861 | R12 | PORT AUTHORITY OF NY & NJ | MSRP Highway (0-9) | \$550.00 | \$550. |
| NJG0155896 | CPM | JB & SONS CONCRETE PRODUCTS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0155900 | R4 | AMERICAN ASPHALT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0156027 | R4 | FLEMINGTON BITUMINOUS CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0156035 | R4 | AE STONE INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0156175 | R4 | SEASHORE ASPHALT CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0156191 | R11 | UNION CNTY COLLEGE PLAINFIELD CAMPUS | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900. |
| NJG0156248 | R4 | PENNSAUKEN ASPHALT PLANT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0156451 | R4 | WELDON ASPHALT CO | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0156485 | R12 | GARDEN STATE PARKWAY | MSRP Highway (10-199) | \$2,450.00 | \$2,450. |
| NJG0156531 | R4 | SOUTH STATE CO DOWNER PLANT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0156647 | SM2 | SONNY'S RECYCLING | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0156752 | RVR | BILL'S AUTO REPAIR | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0156787 | R13 | RE PIERSON MATERIALS CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0157392 | R11 | MORRIS VIEW NURSING HOME | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900. |
| NJG0157651 | R11 | HUDSON CNTY CORR | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900. |
| NJG0157660 | CPM | CAMBRIDGE PAVERS, INC. | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.0 |
| NJG0157686 | CPM | RALPH CLAYTON & SONS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0157945 | R11 | HUDSON CNTY MEADOWVIEW HOSPITAL | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900. |
| NJG0158208 | CPM | RE PIERSON MATERIALS CORP | 1 (, | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0158534 | RVR | SHORTYS AUTO PARTS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0159476 | R13 | PRESTON PIT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0159654 | RSG | FRED MC DOWELL INC | | \$1,250.00 | \$1,250. |
| NJG0159689 | RSG | FW BENNETT & SONS INC | | \$1,250.00 | \$1,250. |
| NJG0159816 | R13 | GOLDEN DOME MATERIALS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0159810 NJG0160083 | | | MCDD Dala Common (1000 2000) | | |
| | R11 | OCEAN CNTY GOVERNMENT COMPLEX | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900. |
| NJG0160261 | RSG | ATLANTIC GRAVEL INC | | \$1,250.00 | \$1,250. |
| NJG0160270 | RSG | LACEY HOLDING/OCEAN VIEW ACRES MINING SITE | | \$1,250.00 | \$1,250. |
| NJG0160288 | R13 | BRICK WALL CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0160369 | R13 | CAMPO MINING PIT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0160539 | RSG | TUCKAHOE SAND & GRAVEL INC | | \$1,250.00 | \$1,250. |
| NJG0160580 | R13 | SOUTH STATE INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0160644 | R13 | PHOENIX PINELANDS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0160687 | R4 | WINSLOW HOT MIX LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0160695 | RSG | GLIDDEN | | \$1,250.00 | \$1,250. |
| NJG0160717 | R13 | WOODMANSEY SITE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0160725 | R13 | SHORE SAND & GRAVEL LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| NJG0160890 | R4 | STAVOLA INDUSTRIES LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300. |
| | | | | | |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimum Fee |
|------------|-----|---|---------------------|------------|----------------|
| NJG0161012 | RSG | US SILICA PORT ELIZABETH | | \$1,250.00 | \$1,250.00 |
| NJG0161110 | R13 | US SILICA MAURICETOWN | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0161292 | SM2 | ALLIED RECYCLING INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0161306 | SM2 | KASZUBA & SONS AUTO RECYCLING | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0161420 | SM2 | CINELLI SCRAP METAL | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0161438 | R4 | WELDON ASPHALT BERNARDSVILLE PLANT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0161616 | RSG | WILSON ENTERPRISES PIT #1 | | \$1,250.00 | \$1,250.00 |
| NJG0161632 | RSG | NORTH CHURCH GRAVEL CORP | | \$1,250.00 | \$1,250.00 |
| NJG0161659 | R13 | BUCK MINING & MATERIALS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0162094 | R13 | HARMONY SAND & GRAVEL INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0162728 | CPM | SCC CONCRETE INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0163155 | R13 | HAAS SAND & GRAVEL LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0163341 | R13 | GOSHEN RD CLASS B & MINING FAC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0163350 | R13 | H4 ENTERPRISES LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0163368 | R13 | SIEGTOWN RD MINING FAC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0163376 | R13 | CAPE MINING & RECYCLING LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0163431 | R13 | MOSLOWSKI MINE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0163457 | R13 | EXCAVATING MATERIALS AND EQUIPMENT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0163520 | R13 | PARTAC PEAT CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0163627 | RSG | DUN RITE SAND & GRAVEL PLT #4 | | \$1,250.00 | \$1,250.00 |
| NJG0163643 | R13 | DUN RITE SAND & GRAVEL PLT #3 | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0163651 | R13 | HANSON AGGREGATES COLLINGS LAKE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0163660 | R13 | HANSON AGGREGATES DORCHESTER SITE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0163899 | R13 | VMC - HAMBURG QUARRY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0163953 | CPM | SRM BROADWAY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0164127 | CPM | BRADBURY VAULT CO | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0164283 | R13 | TILCON NEW YORK INC-BYRAM QUARRY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0164445 | R13 | PHOENIX PINELANDS - CEDAR BRIDGE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0164470 | R13 | HEIDELBERG MATRIALS-NEWPORT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0164496 | R13 | HANSON AGGREGATES CEDAR LAKES SAND AND GRAVEL | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0164518 | R13 | CLAYTON SAND WOODMANSIE HANSON | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0164542 | R13 | TILCON NEW YORK INC-MT HOPE UARRY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0164615 | R13 | HANSEN AGGREGATES PENNSYLVANIA LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0164623 | R13 | HEIDELBERG MATERIALS - JULIES PIT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0164780 | RSG | HAVENS GRAVEL OPERATIONS | | \$1,250.00 | \$1,250.00 |
| NJG0164836 | R13 | PIO COSTA SAND & GRAVEL | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0165450 | R5 | JET BLUE AIRWAYS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0166740 | R13 | SHUNPIKE RD CLASS B & MINING FAC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0166855 | RVR | BRUCE'S TOWING & REPAIR | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0166910 | RVR | WADE SALVAGE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0166936 | R4 | ROSANO HOWELL ASPHALT LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0167053 | SM2 | ALL AMERICAN ALLOYS & RECYCLING INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0167240 | SM2 | BLACEYS AUTO PARTS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0167291 | RVR | CAPE MAY ASSOCIATES | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0167398 | RSG | WARD SAND & MATERIALS CO | | \$1,250.00 | \$1,250.00 |
| NJG0167614 | CPM | PAVESTONE LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0167622 | R5 | ALSTOM TRANSPORT USA INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0167843 | R5 | MENZIES AVIATION | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0168220 | R13 | R E PIERSON MATERIALS CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0168351 | SM2 | APPALOOSA IRON & METAL | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0168394 | R4 | NORTH BERGEN RECYCLING & ASPHALT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0168581 | SM2 | SCARPATI INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0168912 | SM2 | G&F RECYCLING & SALVAGE CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0169366 | SM2 | BRICK RECYCLING CO INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0169455 | CPM | SALOMONE REDI MIX | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0169609 | RVR | VERNS PLACE 4 PARTS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0169668 | R13 | TRI-BOROUGH SAND & STONE INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0169714 | CPM | JERSEY PRECAST CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0169811 | R13 | BILL GRIFFETT SAND & GRAVEL LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Minimum Fee |
|--|------------|---|------------------------------|--------------------------|--------------------------|
| NJG0169838 | R13 | VMC - QUINTON SAND FACILITY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0169862 | CPM | UNIVERSAL CONCRETE PRODUCTS OF NJ | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0170038 | RVR | DEERFIELD TRUCKS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0170526 | R11 | NJ RUTGERS UNIV - CLINICAL ACADEMIC BUILDING | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0170534 | R11 | ROWAN UNIVERSITY | MSRP Pub. Compx. (1000-2999) | \$900.00 | \$900.00 |
| NJG0171123 | CPM | WELDON QUARRY CO | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0171158 | CPM | PROPOSED PORTABLE CONCRETE PLANT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0171263 | R13 | MOORES STATION QUARRY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0171701 | RVR | SCHECHTER ENTERPRISES | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0171743 | RVR | MORGANVILLE AUTO WRECKERS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0171948 | CPM | WJV CONCRETE CO | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0172057 | SM2 | COUNTY AUTO WRECKERS, LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0172090 | RVR | WALLINGTON AUTO WRECKER | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0172324 | CPM | CLAYTON CONCRETE PLANT@ TINTON FALLS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0172413 | CPM | COUNTY CONCRETE CORP EAST ORANGE PLANT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0173789 | RVR | DALOIA AUTO WRECKERS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0173916 | CPM | CONCRETE ON DEMAND INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0174131 | RVR | PPP GROUP INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0174211 | SM | THARP PROPERTY | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0174645 | SM2 | F. ROVER & SON | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0174661 | RVR | A&A AUTO WRECKERS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0176346 | CPM | REGAL INDUSTRIAL LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0177008 | RVR | VALLEY AUTO WRECKING | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0180751 | SM2 | EASTERN METAL RECYCLING TERMINAL LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0180947 | R11 | US FEDERAL BUREAU OF PRISONS | MSRP Pub. Compx. (3000-5999) | \$1,500.00 | \$1,500.00 |
| NJG0185710 | RVR | WEST MILFORD AUTO RECYCLERS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0188018 | SM2 | SIMS METAL EAST LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0188263 | R5 | DHL EXPRESS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0190357 | RSG | WHIBCO OF NJ INC | | \$1,250.00 | \$1,250.00 |
| NJG0192104 | SM2 | NAVARROS BAYWAY SCRAP METALS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0193704 | R7 | RESOURCE ENGINEERING LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0195863 | SM2 | FEDERAL METALS & ALLOYS CO INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0197432 | RVR | DOWNTOWN AUTO PARTS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0199770 | SM2 | FORTUNE RIVERSIDE AUTO PARTS NON FERROUS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0203581 | RVR | TAYLOR CRANE SERVICE INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0211419 | RVR | ROMANOV AUTO SALES | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0214540 | SM2 | BRICK RECYCLING- WALL FAC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0215007 | RVR | PHOENIX AUTO PARTS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0216810 | RVR | NEWARK MOTOR & EXPORT CORP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0217204 | R4 | MORRIS ASPHALT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0217905 | RSG | DON ROGERS INC | | \$1,250.00 | \$1,250.00 |
| NJG0218910 | SM2 | SGT. SCRAP LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0219533 | SM2 | SGT SCRAP | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0220019 | RVR | GJM AUTOPARTS DBA COBRA AUTOPARTS LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0220124 | RVR | BUSTERS SALVAGE YARD | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0220604 | SM2 | ACRES AUTO RECYCLING | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0220701 | CPM | SIL CRETE INC S PLAINFIELD PLNT | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0222917 | RVR | KAARS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0231169 NJG0232106 | RVR RVR | ROYAL USED AUTO PARTS INC MIKES AUTO BODY & AUTOMOTIVE TRUCK REPAIR | | \$2,300.00 \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0232378 | SM2 | LLC ARMOR METALS AND RECYCLING LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0232378 NJG0234168 | RVR | DIRKE'S AUTO LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0234108 NJG0240371 | RVR | KING PARTS AUTO WRECKERS | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0240371 NJG0242888 | SM2 | TRANSFORMATION ENTERPRISES, INC. | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| 11300272000 | RVR | LKQ SOUTHERN NJ | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NIG0243655 | | LING BOOLITIERIN IN | | φ2,300.00 | φ <u>2,300.00</u> |
| NJG0243655 NJG0249459 | | | | \$3,100,00 | \$3,100,00 |
| NJG0243655 NJG0249459 NJG0252603 | WRC RVR | FRIENDLY TREE EXPERTS INTERSTATE AUTO SALVAGE AND RECYCLING LLC | | \$3,100.00 \$2,300.00 | \$3,100.00 \$2,300.00 |

^{*} No minimum fee charged because at maximum fee or for other reason.

| | | | | | Minimum |
|---------------|--------|--|----------------------------|----------------|----------------|
| NJPDES | Cat | Facility Name | Environmental Value | Fee | Fee |
| NJG0254312 | WRC | NORTHEAST PRODUCTS LEDGEWOOD RECYCLING FACIL | | \$3,100.00 | \$3,100.00 |
| NJG0255271 | RSG | LACEY NATURAL SAND | | \$1,250.00 | \$1,250.00 |
| NJG0257460 | RVR | RICKY'S AUTO DBA SOPHIA'S JUNK YARD | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0257877 | RVR | DAHROUJ EST USA | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0262994 | WRC | RELIABLE WOOD PRODUCTS INC | | \$3,100.00 | \$3,100.00 |
| NJG0268798 | SM2 | NEW JERSEY SCRAP PROCESSORS LLC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0270415 | RSG | EAGLESWOOD SAND MINE | | \$1,250.00 | \$1,250.00 |
| NJG0271128 | SM2 | RED LION METALS INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0277550 | SM2 | TRISTATE RECYCLING SERVICES INC | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0280445 | SM2 | ACRES AUTO RECYCLING | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0308285 | R13 | COUNTY CONCRETE CORP GALLO SITE | | \$2,300.00 | \$2,300.00 |
| NJG0340758 | WRC | SOUTH JERSEY AGRICULTURAL RPODUCTS | | \$3,100.00 | \$3,100.00 |
| NJG0342688 | WRC | BENOIT RECYCLING FACILITY | | \$3,100.00 | \$3,100.00 |
| NJG0342696 | WRC | CAPUTO BROS TREE SERVICE LINE (RECYCLING) | | \$3,100.00 | \$3,100.00 |
| NJG0342700 | WRC | OLDCASTLE LAWN AND GARDEN, INC | | \$3,100.00 | \$3,100.00 |
| NJG0342726 | WRC | BRITTON INDUSTRIES INC. | | \$3,100.00 | \$3,100.00 |
| NJG0342734 | WRC | RER SUPPLY LLC | | \$3,100.00 | \$3,100.00 |
| NJG0342742 | WRC | RER CENTER LLC | | \$3,100.00 | \$3,100.00 |
| NJG0344320 | WRC | TWIN PONDS NURSERY | | \$3,100.00 | \$3,100.00 |
| NJG0345091 | WRC | OCEAN COUNTY WESTERN COMPLEX COMPOST SITE | | \$3,100.00 | \$3,100.00 |
| NJG0349810 | WRC | PEACH COUNTRY TRACTOR | | \$3,100.00 | \$3,100.00 |
| | TOTAL: | 1258 FACILITIES | 1258 FACILITIES | \$3,818,600.00 | \$3,818,600.00 |

Fee Schedule

Stormwater (5G2 Permits)

| Permit Category | Description | Total # |
|--------------------|--|---------|
| 5G2 | General Permit Authorization for Basic Industrial Stormwater | 1870 |
| | TOTAL: | 1870 |

Stormwater Basic General (5G2) Fee = \$800

| NJG0000132 | COLORITE PLASTICS COMPANY | NJG0110736 | JACK ELY REAL ESTATE LLC | NJG0112399 | INTERNATIONAL PRODUCTS CORP |
|--------------------------|--------------------------------------|--------------------------|--------------------------------------|--------------------------|--------------------------------------|
| NJG0000132 NJG0000175 | LINDE INC | NJG0110750 | FEDERAL EXPRESS CORPORATION | NJG0112377 | PARTS CLEANING TECHNOLOGIES LLC |
| NJG0000175 | NOVARTIS PHARMACEUTICALS CORP | NJG0110701 NJG0110779 | ARMOTEK INDUSTRIES | NJG0112488 | GUDUL PROPERTY LLC |
| NJG0001133 NJG0001180 | BASF ENVIRONMENTAL CATALYST & META | | BERGEN GENERATING STATION | NJG0112486 NJG0112496 | SAFETY-KLEEN SYSTEMS INC |
| NJG0001130 NJG0002119 | IMTT-BE | | ALLIED WASTE PRODUCTS INC | NJG0112500 | C HARRELL INC |
| NJG0002119 NJG0002275 | ACCURATE FORMING LLC | NJG0110825 NJG0110850 | INTERSTATE CARRIER XPRESS | NJG0112542 | B R WILLIAMS INC |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0003506 | ADRON INC | NJG0110892 | FIRST STUDENT INC #20023 | NJG0112551 | CURTIN MARINA |
| NJG0025861 | ENERGY TRANSFER MARKETING & TERMIN | | CAMP MARINE SERVICES INC | NJG0112704 | FANTASIA IND CORP |
| NJG0026077 | UNIVAR SOLUTIONS USA INC | NJG0110949 | BREE ZEE LEE YACHT BASIN | NJG0112721 | PENN COLOR INC |
| NJG0026115 | REGION OIL CO | NJG0110965 | MILL CREEK MARINA | NJG0112844 | MARINEMAX NORTHEAST |
| NJG0028801 | MIPC LLC | NJG0110990 | ALL SEASONS MARINA MANAGEMENT CO., I | | UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC NJSB |
| NJG0030872 | FRAGRANCE RESOURCES INC | NJG0111015 | HINCH MARINA INC | NJG0112925 | OCEAN HEIGHTS NORTH |
| NJG0031194 | ATLANTIC AVIATION CORP | NJG0111031 | HARBORTOWN RESORT MARINA INC | NJG0112968 | HAROLD HENRICH INC |
| NJG0032336 | ENSINGER, INC. GRENLOCH OPERATIONS | NJG0111082 | STONCOR GROUP INC | NJG0112976 | CHESTNUT NECK BOAT YARD |
| NJG0032832 | THE TRANE COMPANY | NJG0111104 | TROLLEY BARN | NJG0113018 | LANOKA HARBOR INC |
| NJG0033286 | 500 GREEN STREET ASSOCIATES LLC | NJG0111163 | ABEX CORP | NJG0113085 | CLARKS LANDING MARINA INC |
| NJG0033677 | ISPC JACKSONVILLE TANK FARM | NJG0111261 | SCIENTIFIC DESIGN COMPANY INC | NJG0113093 | SOUTHSIDE MARINA |
| NJG0034321 | ROLLER BEARING CO OF AMERICA | NJG0111287 | POTTERS INDUSTRIES INCORPORATE | NJG0113107 | STUMP CREEK SLIPWAYS |
| NJG0034681 | WHARTON INTERSTATE COMMERCE CT | NJG0111295 | FAIRVIEW BUS GARAGE | NJG0113115 | THOMPSON MARINE & ENGINE INC |
| NJG0035033 | BUDD OIL COMPANY | NJG0111309 | NJ TRANSIT CORP - ORADELL BUS GARAGE | | NEWPORT MARINE INC |
| NJG0057631 | BORDENTOWN STOPPING CENTER | NJG0111325 | WOODRIDGE MOW YARD | NJG0113174 | MAYS LANDING MARINA |
| NJG0057860 | PILOT TRAVEL CENTERS 253 | NJG0111368 | CURCIO SCRAP METAL | NJG0113182 | ARNOLD'S YACHT BASIN |
| NJG0061921 | MITCHELL SUPREME FUEL CO | NJG0111431 | VON DOHLN MARINA | NJG0113212 | GREAT BAY MARINA INC |
| NJG0062065 | COVANTA WARREN ENERGY RESOURCES C | | BOLKEMA FUEL CO INC | NJG0113239 | GREEN COVE MARINA |
| NJG0063487 | KARNAK CORP | NJG0111465 | SP CAPE MAY MARINA LLC | NJG0113247 | LIGHTHOUSE MARINA PARTNERSHIP |
| NJG0065102 | VEOLIA ES TECHNICAL SOLUTIONS LLC | NJG0111473 | WILDWOOD/LOWER REGION WTF | NJG0113263 | SEA VILLAGE MARINA LLC |
| NJG0066974 | G J CHEMICAL COMPANY INC | NJG0111481 | BAYVIEW MARINA ON 26TH STREET | NJG0113271 | UVITEC PRINTING INK INC |
| NJG0068713 | UNION COUNTY RESOURCE RECOVERY FAC | | CAPE MAY COUNTY MUA | NJG0113280 | ATLANTIC COUNTY UTILITIES AUTH WWTF |
| NJG0072001 | ACADEMY LINES INC | NJG0111503 | CAPE MAY REG WTF | NJG0113301 | UNITED PARCEL SERVICE |
| NJG0076945 | PILOT TRAVEL CENTER 280 | NJG0111511 | OCEAN CITY REGIONAL WTF | NJG0113344 | SHORE POINT MARINA & YACHT SALES INC |
| NJG0079936 | JAYS BUS SERVICE, INC. | NJG0111546 | BAYWAY MARINA INC | NJG0113379 | MEL'S SEASIDE MARINA LLC |
| NJG0082279 | NEWARK BAY COGENERATION PLANT | NJG0111554 | JOHANNA FOODS INC | NJG0113395 | MAKO REALTY CONST CO INC T/A SEAPO |
| NJG0100021 | INDUSTRIAL LAND RECLAIMING SLF | NJG0111562 | YANK MARINE INC | NJG0113417 | DILLON'S CREEK MARINA |
| NJG0104485 | SOUTH JERSEY PORT CORPORATION | NJG0111571 | EXXONMOBIL TECHNOLOGY AND ENGINEER | | HARTIN PAINT & FILLER CORP |
| NJG0104574 | BROADWAY TERMINAL | NJG0111589 | PIER 47 INC | NJG0113514 | FEDERAL EXPRESS CORP - JSLA |
| NJG0104612 | RCA-BUZBY LANDFILL | NJG0111619 | SPRAY DOCK INC | NJG0113549 | ACRISON INCORPORATED |
| NJG0104621 | INTERNATIONAL FLAVORS & FRAGRANCES | | DAD'S PLACE MARINA INC | NJG0113565 | CROLL REYNOLDS COMPANY INC |
| NJG0106488 | STARR TRANSIT CO INC | NJG0111635 | GILBERT GENERATING STATION | NJG0113590 | ATLANTIC LIMOUSINE INC |
| NJG0106542 | QUALA SYSTEMS INC | NJG0111643 | THE PIRATES COVE MARINA | NJG0113603 | JOHNSON BROTHERS BOAT WORKS LLC |
| NJG0107085 | CREVELINGS SAWMILL | NJG0111716 | RICH PRODUCTS | NJG0113611 | SUNSET MARINA |
| NJG0107484 | APGAR BROS MOTOR TRANSPORTATION | NJG0111724 | HRS TRANSPORT INC | NJG0113646 | BENCHMARK MARINE BASIN |
| NJG0107867 | HOSOKAWA MICRON POWDER SYTEMS | NJG0111741 | ALLGRIND PLASTICS INC | NJG0113654 | DAVID BEATON AND SONS INC |
| NJG0110019 | BORDENTOWN ESTATES LLC | NJG0111759 | HANCOCK HARBOR MARINA | NJG0113662 | NELSON MARINE BASIN INC |
| NJG0110027 | SANITARY LANDFILL INC | NJG0111830 | KROHN INDUSTRIES INC | NJG0113671 | WEHRLEN BROS MARINA |
| NJG0110035 | REPUBLIC SER OF NJ LLC MT LAUREL FAC | | L & D LANDFILL | NJG0113689 | RIVERFRONT MARINA LLC |
| NJG0110108 | OWENS-CORNING FIBERGLAS CORP | NJG0111864 | BERGEN CNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY (BCU | | GARDEN HARBOR MARINA INC |
| NJG0110116 | ROCKLAND COACHES INC | NJG0111961 | ALLEN STEEL CO INC | NJG0113701 | BAYVIEW HARBOR LLC |
| NJG0110124 | VIKING YACHT CENTER INC | NJG0111970 | WASTE MANAGEMENT OF NJ INC | NJG0113719 | EAST DOVER MARINA |
| NJG0110132 | STANDARD COATING CORPORATION | NJG0111988 | SAMUEL CORALUZZO COMPANY INC | NJG0113735 | MIH COASTAL HOLDINGS LLC |
| NJG0110141 | COLONIAL CHEMICAL CO | NJG0112003 | FIRST STUDENT INC #11240 | NJG0113751 | TIDES END MARINA CORP |
| NJG0110221 | RIVERSIDE MARINA AND YACHT SALES LLO | | FIRST STUDENT INC #11309 | NJG0113778 | CASSIDYS BRETON WOODS MARINA |
| NJG0110264 | PRIMEX PLASTICS CORP | NJG0112135 | ARDAGH GLASS INC | NJG0113786 | CORBETT INDUSTRIES INC |
| NJG0110281 | FISHER SCIENTIFIC COMPANY | NJG0112151 | RECKITT BENCKISER | NJG0113808 | GRANT INDUSTRIES |
| NJG0110329 | BUMBLE BEE FOODS LLC | NJG0112178 | FIMBEL ARCHITECTURAL DOOR SPECIALTIE | | TEMPERATURE PROCESSING CO INC |
| NJG0110345 | AMERICAN BILTRITE INC | NJG0112186 | CRETER VAULT CORP | NJG0113867 | OCEAN GATE YACHT BASIN INC |
| NJG0110353 | CORKY'S EXPERT MARINE SERVICE | NJG0112216 | P E KRAMME INC | NJG0113875 | GOOD LUCK POINT MARINA INC |
| NJG0110388 | CHERUBINI YACHTS LLC | NJG0112232 | 83 GRIFFITH ST LLC | NJG0113883 | LUXFER MEL TECHNOLOGIES |
| NJG0110400 | D C FABRICATORS INC | NJG0112241 | ROSS FOGG & SON OIL CO INC | NJG0113905 | COZY COVE MARINA INC |
| NJG0110493 | WOOLSTON CONSTRUCTION CO INC | NJG0112283 | WYSHINSKI BUS SERVICE INC | NJG0113913 | TOWNSENDS MARINA |
| NJG0110523 | ACTEGA NORTH AMERICA | NJG0112305 | LEE TRANSPORT INC | NJG0113921 | MARINER'S MARINA INC |
| NJG0110591 | RIMTEC CORP | NJG0112313 | SJ TRANSPORTATION CO INC | NJG0113930 | OCEAN BEACH MARINA |
| NJG0110639 | PARKLANDS RECLAMATION LANDFILL | NJG0112330 | LUBRIZOL ADVANCED MATERIALS | NJG0113964 | HAGLER'S MARINA INC |
| NJG0110698 | WASTE MANAGEMENT OF NJ INC | NJG0112356 | LACYS EXPRESS INC | NJG0113972 | 663 CRESCENT PLAZA LLC |

| NJG0113981 | LIGHTHOUSE POINT MARINA & YACHT CLU | BNJG0115541 | INTERNATIONAL FLAVORS & FRAGRANCES | NJG0117633 | R HELFRICH & SONS INC |
|------------|--------------------------------------|-------------|--------------------------------------|-------------|--------------------------------------|
| NJG0113999 | COACH USA/HUDSON TRANSIT INC | NJG0115576 | | NJG0117641 | ALLENTOWN LLC |
| NJG0114006 | BAYWOOD MARINA | NJG0115584 | YARDS CREEK GENERATING STATION | NJG0117650 | PRESTONE PRODUCTS CORPORATION |
| NJG0114031 | MANTOLOKING COVE MARINA | NJG0115592 | BIG RED LTL TRANSPORT INC | NJG0117676 | SHARK RIVER YACHT CLUB INC |
| NJG0114049 | HOCHSTRASSER'S MARINA INC | NJG0115606 | BATTELINI TRANSPORTATION SYSTE | NJG0117854 | FIRMENICH INC |
| NJG0114065 | VIKING VILLAGE INC | NJG0115614 | BART DICKINSON MARINE SERVICES INC | NJG0117889 | WASTE MANAGEMENT OF NJ INC |
| NJG0114081 | BARNEGAT LIGHT YACHT BASIN INC | NJG0115649 | MIDLANTIC BULK FUELING FACILITY | NJG0117897 | NEWARK OPERATIONS BENJAMIN MOO |
| NJG0114103 | STAR-GLO INDUSTRIES INC | NJG0115681 | | NJG0117943 | HOMASOTE COMPANY |
| NJG0114111 | CHADWICK ISLAND MARINA | NJG0115703 | GA PRODUCTIONS LLC | NJG0117951 | MERCER GENERATING STATION |
| NJG0114138 | BRENNAN MARINE SERVICES | NJG0115797 | EXXONMOBIL OIL CORP - PAUSLBORO LUBE | ENJG0118044 | BWAY PACKAGING |
| NJG0114162 | US POSTAL SERVICE | NJG0115819 | CUSTOM BUILDING PRODUCTS | NJG0118052 | BEEMERVILLE AUTO WRECKING INC |
| NJG0114197 | SYMRISE INC | NJG0115827 | KINSLEYS LANDFILL | NJG0118087 | TRIGEN - TRENTON ENERGY CO |
| NJG0114201 | FIRST STUDENT INC #11310 | NJG0115843 | JOHNSON MATTHEY INC | NJG0118117 | BARTLEY CRUCIBLE & REFRACTORIES, INC |
| NJG0114278 | BAYSHORE MARINA | NJG0115860 | GGB NORTH AMERICA | NJG0118168 | D W CLARK & SON INC |
| NJG0114286 | MANASQUAN RIVER CLUB | NJG0115924 | ERDNER BROTHERS INC | NJG0118290 | UNITED PARCEL SERVIE INC NJTRN |
| NJG0114308 | OCEAN COUNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY - S | NJG0115932 | NOTIE CORP | NJG0118371 | US POSTAL SERVICE VEHICLE |
| NJG0114316 | NORTHERN WATER POLLUTION CONTROL F | AUG0115967 | PANDROL USA | NJG0118389 | ONE WORLD RECYCLING |
| NJG0114332 | OCEAN CNTY UA | NJG0115975 | MICHAEL A LOORI BUS CO INC | NJG0118427 | PASSAIC VALLEY SEWERAGE COMM |
| NJG0114359 | JERSEY SHORE MARINA & BOAT SALES | NJG0115983 | TRANSDEV SERVICES INC | NJG0118435 | TENAX FINISHING PRODUCTS CO |
| NJG0114367 | UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC | NJG0115991 | HOFFMANS MARINA WEST | NJG0118486 | WASTE MANAGEMENT OF NJ INC |
| NJG0114383 | MACS DOCKING T/A SOUTH HARBOR | NJG0116017 | COVESAIL MARINA | NJG0118508 | UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC NJGO |
| NJG0114405 | MARINE MAX MIDATLANTIC LP | NJG0116025 | MAC LANDFILL | NJG0118524 | REDDAWAY MFG INC |
| NJG0114456 | MALGARBEACH INC T/A COMSTOCK | NJG0116050 | WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP BUS GARAGE | NJG0118583 | DUNNS BUS SERVICE INC |
| NJG0114472 | ZIMMER BIOMET INC | NJG0116092 | WASTEQUIP MANUFACTURING CO LLC | NJG0118605 | HEISLER INDUSTRIES INC |
| NJG0114481 | DABCO TRANSPORTATION INC | NJG0116114 | H A DEHART TRANSPORTATION COMP | NJG0118630 | RALPH W HAVENS T/A HAVENS BUS |
| NJG0114511 | J GENNARO TRUCKING | NJG0116122 | DANA TRANSPORT INC | NJG0118656 | G AND C RENTALS |
| NJG0114537 | LONG KEY MARINA | NJG0116181 | MCCARTHY'S BOAT YARD INC. DBA MCCAR | TNJG0118664 | SCHNEIDER & MARQUARD INC |
| NJG0114634 | VIKING YACHT COMPANY | NJG0116203 | INTN'L FLAVORS & FRAGRANCES | NJG0118672 | UNITED STATES MINERAL PRODUCTS |
| NJG0114651 | ACADEMY EXPRESS LLC | NJG0116246 | CHANNEL CLUB MARINA | NJG0118745 | TRYCO TOOL & MFG CO INC |
| NJG0114707 | CARVER BOAT SALES INC | NJG0116289 | REPUBLIC SERVICES OF NEW JERSEY LLC | NJG0118753 | VANDERHOOF TRANSPORTATION CO I |
| NJG0114715 | P & G ALLEN INC T/A MORDECAI BOAT BA | NJG0116360 | BOSTIK INC | NJG0118842 | CONSTANT SERVICES INC |
| NJG0114740 | SILVER CLOUD HARBOR / MARINA AT TALL | NJG0116394 | PLEASURE BAY YACHT BASIN INC | NJG0118923 | FIRST TRANSIT INC #55493 |
| NJG0114758 | GARDEN STATE YACHT SALES | NJG0116424 | OCEANIC MARINA | NJG0118931 | STOUT'S SCHOOL BUS SERVICE INC |
| NJG0114766 | THE MARINA AT BEACON 70 | NJG0116432 | CONCORD TRUSS CO | NJG0118958 | NATIONAL CERAMIC COMPANY |
| NJG0114774 | CARRY TRANSIT LLC | NJG0116467 | GLOUCESTER CNTY UTIL AUTH | NJG0118974 | PGT TRUCKING INC |
| NJG0114791 | YOO-HOO BEVERAGE CORPORATION | NJG0116483 | TITANIUM FABRICATION CORP | NJG0119024 | A-1 LIMOUSINE INC |
| NJG0114812 | CUTLER BROS BOX & LUMBER | NJG0116491 | CARRIAGE HOUSE MARINA | NJG0119032 | MERCER CNTY TRANSFER STATION |
| NJG0114839 | CUSTOM FAB PIPE & SUPPLY CORP | NJG0116521 | THE LANDING AT OCEANPORT INC | NJG0119113 | HOFFMANN-LA ROCHE INC |
| NJG0114855 | ELMWOOD POWER LLC | NJG0116530 | SHARK RIVER MUNICIPAL MARINA | NJG0119148 | WASTE MANANGEMENT OF NJ INC |
| NJG0114898 | AL POMPONIO TRUCKING & EXCAVAT | NJG0116548 | PNC INC | NJG0119156 | ETHICON INC |
| NJG0114901 | CEDAR CREEK SAILING CENTER MAR | NJG0116599 | UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC | NJG0119172 | LOHMANN THERAPY SYSTEMS CORP |
| NJG0114910 | SURF CITY MARINA | NJG0116629 | DSM NUTRITIONAL PRODUCTS INC | NJG0119181 | ESSEX COUNTY AIRPORT |
| NJG0114944 | LAUREL HARBOR YACHT CLUB & MARINA | NJG0116645 | NAVAL WEAPONS STATION EARLE | NJG0119199 | KOMLINE SANDERSON ENGR INC |
| NJG0114952 | KETTLE CREEK MARINA | NJG0116653 | SEAPORT INLET MARINA LLC | NJG0119229 | ABCO DIECASTERS INC |
| NJG0114961 | HOLGATE MARINE SERVICES LLC | NJG0116696 | JAMES ALEXANDER CORP | NJG0119270 | CENTRAL AVENUE CORP |
| NJG0114979 | WHITEY'S LANDING INC | NJG0116793 | AMROD CORP | NJG0119288 | WASTEQUIP MANUFACTURING CO LLC |
| NJG0114987 | GRANT BOAT WORKS | NJG0116831 | DELEET MERCHANDISING CORP | NJG0119300 | F W WINTER INC AND COMPANY |
| NJG0114995 | LEAMINGS MARINA INC | NJG0116904 | ATLAS REFINERY INC | NJG0119326 | SYMRISE INC |
| NJG0115002 | SHERERS BOAT BASIN | NJG0116939 | ANHEUSER BUSCH LLC | NJG0119334 | ERGON ASPHALT PARTNERS, LP-GLOUCESTE |
| NJG0115029 | NORTH BRANCHING YATCHING CENTER | NJG0116963 | MORGAN ADVANCED CERAMICS INC | NJG0119369 | HIBRETT PURATEX |
| NJG0115037 | BOBS BAY MARINA | NJG0116971 | E P HENRY CORPORATION | NJG0119415 | INDUSTRIAL BRUSH CO INC |
| NJG0115061 | MARS WRIGLEY CONFECTIONERY US | NJG0117056 | ACC FOOD CORP | NJG0119423 | NEW ENGLAND MOTOR FREIGHT |
| NJG0115070 | BERKLEY PALLETS LLC | NJG0117064 | CAMPBELL'S EXPRESS | NJG0119431 | CONTRACT FILLING INC |
| NJG0115088 | SOUTHWINDS HARBOUR MARINA | NJG0117145 | EXPRESS MARINE INC | NJG0119458 | PETRONIO SHOE PRODUCTS |
| NJG0115096 | TUCKERTON MARINE SERVICECENTER | NJG0117200 | DDP SPECIALTY ELECTRONICS MATERIALS | NJG0119466 | NEW ENGLAND MOTOR FREIGHT |
| NJG0115142 | GARY W GRAY TRUCKING INC | NJG0117269 | LI DESTRI FOODS OF NJ | NJG0119482 | SAFETY BUS SERVICE INC |
| NJG0115193 | BASF CORP - WASHINGTON | NJG0117315 | FEDERAL EXPRESS CORP - BLMA | NJG0119491 | WEST BERLIN BUS SERVICE |
| NJG0115258 | RINALDI TRANSPORTATION CO INC | NJG0117340 | SEALS EASTERN INC | NJG0119512 | LYCORED CORP |
| NJG0115312 | MAIN ONE MARINA INC | NJG0117391 | WASTE MANAGEMENT OF NJ INC | NJG0119539 | NJAW EDC WWTP |
| NJG0115363 | LAIRD & CO | NJG0117404 | FIRST STUDENT INC #20560 | NJG0119563 | DECAMP BUS LINES |
| NJG0115410 | SEABOARD MARINE INC | NJG0117412 | REED AND PERRINE INC | NJG0119598 | GREENBROOK 365 LLC |
| NJG0115428 | ENGINEERED PRECISION CASTING | NJG0117439 | SB-IRW LLC | NJG0119768 | UNITED PARCEL SERVICE |
| NJG0115436 | ENGINEERED PRECISION CASTING CO | NJG0117463 | NEWARK BUS COMPLEX | NJG0119814 | INTERNATIONAL PAPER CO |
| NJG0115495 | FAIR HAVEN YACHT WORKS | NJG0117480 | MONMOUTH SAILING CENTER INC | NJG0119822 | INTERNATIONAL PAPER CO |
| NJG0115509 | WICKBERG MARINE CONTRACTING INC | NJG0117498 | HILTON BUS COMPANY | NJG0119857 | SOMERSET AIR SERVICE |
| NJG0115517 | MASTERCRAFT IRON INC | NJG0117536 | | NJG0119865 | ROTOR CLIP COMPANY INC |
| NJG0115525 | NAVESINK MARINA | NJG0117552 | ARDMORE INC | NJG0119873 | FRANK D VALCHECK INC |
| NJG0115533 | NJ TRANSIT/HOWELL BUS GARAGE | NJG0117625 | HANS PEDERSEN & SONS INC | NJG0119881 | RUST-OLEUM CORP |
| | | | | | |

| NJG0119890 | 50 MEISTER LLC | NIC0122271 | THE DAIL DRIDGE TERMINALS (ND | NIC0124942 | NEW ENGLAND MOTOR FREIGHT |
|--------------------------|--------------------------------------|-------------|--------------------------------------|--------------------------|--------------------------------------|
| | 50 MEISTER LLC | NJG0122271 | THE RAIL-BRIDGE TERMINALS (NJ) | NJG0124842 | |
| NJG0119903 | COE BRIDGEWATER | NJG0122289 | BLUE BLADE CORP | NJG0124851 | MARINEMAX CLARK'S LANDING |
| NJG0119938 | JANSSEN PHARMACEUTICALS COMPANIES | ONJG0122360 | PAMARCO INC | NJG0124877 | NORTHSTAR CONTRACTING GROUP INC. |
| NJG0119946 | PRINCETON AIRPORT | NJG0122394 | LINDEN WAREHOUSE & DISTRIBUTIO | NJG0124885 | STA DBA JORDAN BUS SERVICE INC. |
| NJG0119954 | VISCOFAN USA INC | NJG0122408 | AMERICAN CODING & MARKING INK | NJG0124966 | ENDOT INDUSTRIES LLC |
| NJG0119962 | MATERIALS TECHNOLOGY INC | NJG0122459 | ELECTRUM RECOVERY WORKS INC | NJG0124982 | ARROW SHED LLC |
| NJG0120031 | COOPER WILBERT VAULT CO | NJG0122491 | SAFEWAY TRUCKING CORPORATION | NJG0125202 | VITELLI TRUCKING |
| NJG0120031 | MARIANA PROPERTIES INC. | NJG0122564 | CYTEC INDUSTRIES INC | NJG0125202 | RAHWAY VALLEY SEWERAGE AUTH |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0120057 | MONARCH COLOR CORP | NJG0122670 | J WAY COMPANY | NJG0125270 | LEHIGH UTILITY ASSOCIATES INC |
| NJG0120065 | G&S MOTOR EQUIPMENT CO INC | NJG0122696 | JOINT MEETING OF ESSEX AND UNION COU | NJG0125377 | L'OREAL USA INC |
| NJG0120073 | KEARNY SMELTING & REFINING CORP | NJG0122718 | SAFETY-KLEEN CORP LINDEN RECYC | NJG0125385 | L'OREAL USA - FRANKLIN MANUFACTURING |
| NJG0120138 | FIRST STUDENT INC #11840 | NJG0122734 | INFINEUM | NJG0125415 | PILOT LABORATORIES INC |
| NJG0120197 | PORT AUTHORITY TRANS HUDSON MA | NJG0122807 | ARTHUR JORDAN INC | NJG0125431 | SAFETY KLEEN CORP |
| NJG0120201 | US POSTAL SERVICE VMF | NJG0122823 | MODERN RECREATIONAL TECHNOLOGIES M | | UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0120235 | GLOUCESTER MARINE TERMINAL | NJG0122904 | VILLANI BUS COMPANY | NJG0125474 | CHANEL INC |
| NJG0120294 | GCP APPLIED TECHNOLOGIES INC | NJG0122955 | RONALD MARK ASSOCIATES 2 | NJG0125482 | GEORGE DAPPER INC |
| NJG0120341 | GLENERY INC | NJG0122998 | NATIONAL EQUIPMENT DESIGN CO | NJG0125491 | ENGLERT INC |
| NJG0120375 | ALLEGRO SANITATION CORP TS MRF | NJG0123005 | JAN PACKAGING INC | NJG0125539 | KESSLER TRUCKING COMPANY |
| NJG0120391 | INTERSTATE WASTE SERVICES OF NJ INC | NJG0123021 | NATIONAL MANUFACTURING COMPANY | NJG0125555 | ROCKTENN-SOUTHERN CONTAINER LLC |
| NJG0120405 | CAMPBELL FOUNDRY CO | NJG0123030 | EASTERN SHEET METAL & PLATE WO | NJG0125571 | MANE USA |
| NJG0120448 | INNOVATION TRUCK SERVICE LLC | NJG0123072 | AMERICAN PRODUCTS CO INC | NJG0125601 | LUBRIZOL ADVANCED MATERIALS INC |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0120537 | NATIONAL KEYSTONE PRODUCTS CO | NJG0123099 | SYNRAY CORPORATION | NJG0125628 | J B HUNT TRANSPORT INC |
| NJG0120553 | CATELLI BROTHERS INC | NJG0123170 | INDUSTRIAL MACHINE & ENGINEERI | NJG0125636 | HOFER MACHINE AND TOOL COMPANY |
| NJG0120600 | T & R OIL INC | NJG0123218 | CROSSFIELD PRODUCTS CORP | NJG0125644 | COLGATE PALMOLIVE CO |
| NJG0120618 | APEX XPRESS INC | NJG0123226 | BODYCOTE THERMAL PROCESSING INC ROS | ENJG0125709 | UPS |
| NJG0120626 | CHOICE CABINETRY LLC | NJG0123269 | NATIONAL STEEL RULE | NJG0125725 | MORGAN MARINA INC |
| NJG0120651 | CARDELLA TRUCKING COMPANY INCO | NJG0123323 | ZAHN TRUCKING INC | NJG0125741 | REPUBLIC SERVICES OF NJ |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0120693 | ALLIED OIL CO INC | NJG0123382 | PARAMOUNT PLATING INC CO | NJG0125768 | HARRIS REALTY CO LLC |
| NJG0120715 | ABCA RECYCLING INC | NJG0123439 | INTERNATIONAL PAINT LLC | NJG0125792 | MIDDLESEX CNTY UA |
| NJG0120731 | US ARMY CORPS OF ENG CAVEN PT MARINE | ENJG0123447 | GARWOOD PAPERBOARD | NJG0125822 | US POSTAL SERVICE KILMER PDC VMS |
| NJG0120804 | DAVID F BYERLEY T/A DAVE,S SUB | NJG0123455 | GIVAUDAN FLAVORS CORP | NJG0125881 | FIRST STUDENT INC # 11839 |
| NJG0120847 | UPS | NJG0123471 | COLORCO INC | NJG0125946 | WALLINGTON MOTOR LINES INC |
| NJG0120855 | UPS | NJG0123480 | BONANNO TRUCK SERVICE INC | NJG0125954 | UPS |
| NJG0120987 | A L WILSON CHEMICAL CO INC | NJG0123536 | ELF LUBRICANTS NORTH AMERICA I | NJG0125971 | MORRIS INDUSTRIES INC |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0121002 | PICUT MANUFACTURING COMPANY | NJG0123544 | TRANS AMERICAN TRUCKING SERVIC | NJG0126152 | PAN TECHNOLOGY INC |
| NJG0121029 | BUSINESS RELOCATION SERVICES INC | NJG0123625 | COLORFLO INC | NJG0126161 | ASPEQ INFRARED LLC |
| NJG0121118 | UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC NJME | NJG0123668 | V A DESIGN INC | NJG0126179 | VALBRUNA STAINLESS INC |
| NJG0121142 | UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC NJMW | NJG0123676 | A & D EXPRESS INC | NJG0126209 | ALORIS TOOL COMPANY INC |
| NJG0121215 | BRADDOCK HEAT TREATING | NJG0123722 | E R SQUIBB & SONS INC | NJG0126217 | SAFAS CORPORATION |
| NJG0121223 | STANSON CORPORATION | NJG0123731 | GEORGE DAPPER INC | NJG0126225 | MON-ECO INDUSTRIES INC |
| NJG0121231 | | NJG0123790 | | | MORRISTOWN MUNICIPAL AIRPORT |
| | BODYRITE REPAIR COMPANY | | FERMAG TECHNOLOGIES INC | NJG0126276 | |
| NJG0121274 | RB MANUFACTURING LLC | NJG0123803 | SPRAY TEK INC | NJG0126284 | FRAZIER INDUSTRIAL COMPANY |
| NJG0121291 | TPI URBAN RENEWAL CORP/TROPCIC | NJG0123811 | FALGI CARTING LLC | NJG0126314 | GREAT NORTHERN TRUCK LINES INC |
| NJG0121304 | UNITED DIE CO INC | NJG0123820 | IMPORTICO INC | NJG0126357 | SUBURBAN TRANSIT CORP |
| NJG0121312 | RELIABLE WELDING & MACHINE WOR | NJG0123871 | ALZO INTERNATIONAL INC | NJG0126403 | EDUCATIONAL SERVICES COMMISSION OF M |
| NJG0121321 | US POSTAL SERVICE | NJG0123927 | DUREX INCORPORATED | NJG0126411 | FIRST STUDENT INC #20565 |
| NJG0121355 | RTC PROPERTIES INC | NJG0123935 | 335 NEW ROAD LLC | NJG0126535 | ESTES EXPRESS LINES |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0121401 | A & A CO INC | NJG0124001 | REPUBLIC SER OF NJ LLC MIDDLESEX BOR | | ATLANTIC CASTING & ENGINEERING |
| NJG0121428 | VEOLIA WATER NJ PRINCETON MEADOWS V | VMJG0124044 | STULTS ROAD ASSOC INC | NJG0126667 | HONEYWELL INTERNATIONAL INC |
| NJG0121452 | PAMBROS TRANSPORT CORP | NJG0124052 | JP EXPRESS | NJG0126691 | SEWAREN GENERATING STATION |
| NJG0121517 | VANGUARD RESEARCH INDUSTRIES | NJG0124184 | BLONDER TONGUE LABORATORIES IN | NJG0126713 | EVONIK CORP |
| NJG0121541 | US POSTAL SERVICE | NJG0124311 | METEM-A GE POWER BUSINESS | NJG0126721 | MORENG METAL PRODUCTS INC |
| NJG0121592 | SUNNY DELIGHT BEVERAGES CO | NJG0124320 | ENVIRONMENTAL TRANSPORT GROUP | NJG0126730 | REGION OIL CO |
| NJG0121606 | RONPAK INC | | | | |
| | | NJG0124362 | A R VAN RIPER JR INC | NJG0126764 | FALSTROM CO |
| NJG0121622 | AUTOMATIC ROLLS OF NJ | NJG0124397 | FIRMENICH INC | NJG0126811 | REPUBLIC SER OF NJ LLC NEW BRUNSWICK |
| NJG0121665 | RARITAN MARINA LLC | NJG0124401 | THE RECORD | NJG0126829 | PLANT FOOD COMPANY INC |
| NJG0121762 | J&J HOLDING CO INC | NJG0124419 | DOW JONES & COMPANY INC | NJG0126900 | PARAMOUNT PICTURES CORP |
| NJG0121851 | SOMERSET CO RECYCLING | NJG0124460 | SWEPCO TUBE LLC | NJG0126918 | IPCO US LLC |
| NJG0121860 | FIRST STUDENT INC #20628 | NJG0124559 | SANDY ALEXANDER INC | NJG0126942 | ATLANTIC COAST FIBERS INC |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0121983 | MICROSTAMPING CORP | NJG0124605 | HOWMETCASTINGS & SERVICES INC | NJG0126977 | ROYAL ADHESIVES AND SEALANTS LLC |
| NJG0122041 | GENERAL MAGNAPLATE CORP | NJG0124613 | IRVIN RAPHAEL INC | NJG0126985 | BASF CORP |
| NJG0122050 | LINDEN WAREHOUSE & DISTRIBUTION CO I | NJG0124630 | LOCKWOOD BOAT WORKS | NJG0127019 | ABB INSTALLATION PRODUCTS |
| NJG0122068 | RATHGIBSON NORTH BRANCH LLC | NJG0124664 | CUTTERS DOCK PROPERTIES LLC | NJG0127027 | AIRGAS USA LLC |
| NJG0122076 | ACUPOWDERS INTERNATIONAL | NJG0124681 | AMERICAN BERYLLIA INC | NJG0127043 | LANXESS CORP |
| NJG0122149 | STATION CAB INC - PROPANE FILLING ST | NJG0124737 | ADVENTURE HOLDINGS I LLC | NJG0127051 | SAYREVILLE COGENERATION FAC |
| NJG0122149 NJG0122181 | PSEG FOSSIL LINDEN GENERATING STATIO | | TOWNSHIP OF PARSIPPANY TROY HI | NJG0127031 NJG0127132 | MERCURY ADHESIVES INC |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0122238 | HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORPORATION | NJG0124761 | ISP CHEMICALS | NJG0127141 | INTERNATIONAL FLAVORS & FRAGRA |
| NIG0122262 | OPTHO CLINICAL DIAGNOSTICS | NIG0124900 | DICATININU ADCENIAI | NIG0127101 | CARAWAN INCREDIENTS INC |

NJG0127191 CARAVAN INGREDIENTS INC

NJG0124800 PICATINNY ARSENAL

NJG0122262 ORTHO CLINICAL DIAGNOSTICS

| NJG0127311 | WINCUP | NIC0120664 | SPORTMAN'S MARINA | NICO125212 | A LEMBO COLLICIONING |
|--|--|--|--|---|--|
| | | NJG0130664 | | NJG0135313 | A LEMBO COLLISION INC |
| NJG0127329 | JOHNS MANVILLE | NJG0130681 | MASSIMO ZANETTI BEVERAGE USA FOODSI | EBNJG0135364 | WIND & WATER SPORTS INC |
| NJG0127353 | ISLAND TRANSPORTATION CORP | NJG0130699 | PRIMEX COLOR, COMPOUNDING & ADDITIV | ENJG0135372 | PACEMAKER PROPERTIES LTD |
| NJG0127361 | CANAM STEEL CORP | NJG0130702 | ALL AMERICAN RECYCLING CORP | NJG0135381 | DIKEMAN LAMINATING CORP |
| NJG0127370 | AKCROS CHEMICALS INC | NJG0130770 | WARE INDUSTRIES INC | NJG0135551 | LENTZ MARINA INC |
| NJG0127400 | NFI INTERACTIVE LOGISTICS LLC | NJG0130834 | FORSBERG'S BOAT WORK INC | NJG0135569 | BALTIC MARINA LLC |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0127451 | EQUISTAR CHEMICALS LP EDISON | NJG0130842 | RUTGERS ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES BLD | | A I TECHNOLOGY |
| NJG0127477 | VEOLIA ES TECHNICAL SOLUTIONS LLC | NJG0130851 | CANDLE ARTISANS INC | NJG0135658 | CEDAR COVE MARINA |
| NJG0127515 | NEW BRUNSWICK PLATING INC | NJG0130877 | MANNINGTON MILLS INC | NJG0135666 | ELAN CHEMICAL CO INC |
| NJG0127523 | MAUSER CORP | NJG0130893 | FAUST THERMOGRAPHIC INC | NJG0135721 | MARINE MAX MERIT |
| NJG0127531 | BROWN'S BOAT YARD | NJG0131016 | VIBRATION MOUNTING & CONTROLS | NJG0135755 | BAYSIDE COVE MARINA LLC |
| NJG0127540 | SAYREVILLE COMBUSTION TURBINE | NJG0131075 | M & M AVIATION PARTNERS LLC | NJG0135763 | |
| | | | | | DUCK COVE MARINA LLC |
| NJG0127566 | DANA TRANSPORT INC | NJG0131130 | RECYCLE INC EAST | NJG0135780 | POINT COMFORT MARINA |
| NJG0127591 | ROSSMEYER & WEBER INC | NJG0131148 | S&A MOLDERS INC. | NJG0135798 | B - LINE TRUCKING INC |
| NJG0127655 | BERRY GLOBAL INC. | NJG0131156 | PASSAIC RUBBER CO | NJG0135844 | LOVELADIES MARINA LLC |
| NJG0128643 | SPRING GARDEN MARINA INC | NJG0131245 | TFORCE FREIGHT INC | NJG0135879 | NJ TRANSIT CORP - PORT MORRIS RAIL Y |
| NJG0128678 | FLANIGAN BROS BOATYARD INC | NJG0131270 | WIGGINS PLASTICS INC | NJG0135887 | NEW JERSEY TRANSIT - HOBOKEN |
| NJG0128686 | SILVERTON MARINE CORP | NJG0131296 | | NJG0135895 | GRAVER TECHNOLOGIES |
| | | | LAMART CORPORATION | | |
| NJG0128724 | CARGO SOLUTION EXPRESS INC | NJG0131318 | SCHUTZ CONTAINER SYSTEMS | NJG0135933 | SCHIMPF'S MARINA |
| NJG0128759 | E P HENRY CORPORATION | NJG0131326 | SUSSEX AVIATION, LLC. | NJG0135941 | SHELTERED COVE MARINA |
| NJG0128945 | MEXICHEM SPECIALITY RESINS INC | NJG0131369 | PALMER ASPHALT COMPANY | NJG0135950 | OLD YORK ROAD INDUSTRIAL PROPERTIES, |
| NJG0129135 | BUOY 98 MARINE DBA ROSS MARINE | NJG0131440 | AIR HANGAR INC | NJG0135984 | TOTAL MARINE INC |
| NJG0129160 | MONMOUTH RUBBER AND PLASTICS | NJG0131547 | XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XCJ | NJG0135992 | FISKE BROTHERS REFINING CO |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0129208 | AXIL CORPORATION | NJG0131555 | YRC INC D/B/A/YRC FREIGHT | NJG0136042 | AQSEPTENCE GROUP INC |
| NJG0129224 | ROSS TRENTON LLC | NJG0131776 | OFS FITEL LLC | NJG0136107 | GIVAUDAN FRAGRANCES CORP |
| NJG0129232 | AIR CRUISERS CO | NJG0131792 | OHM LABORATORIES INC | NJG0136123 | DOWNES BAIT & TACKLE LLC |
| NJG0129283 | MEXICHEM SPECIALTY RESINS INC | NJG0131857 | ZVB CORPORATION T/A HOLIDAY | NJG0136174 | MISSA BAY LLC PLANT #4 |
| NJG0129291 | SOMERS POINT MARINA | NJG0131865 | KATZ'S MARINA LLC | NJG0136182 | COSMETIC ESSENCE INC |
| NJG0129313 | VALID USA | NJG0131873 | ATLAS INDUSTRIAL MANUFACTURING | NJG0136191 | BRAD & KIM DALRYMPLE INC |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0129330 | CHURCH & DWIGHT CO INC | NJG0132063 | MONMOUTH ARMED FORCES RESERVE CLB | | SEIDLER CHEMICAL CO |
| NJG0129381 | FEDERAL EXPRESS CORP - ACYA | NJG0132144 | BROWN'S POINT MARINA | NJG0136425 | BEACH HAVEN YACHT CLUB MARINA |
| NJG0129399 | NORTH AMERICA PACKAGING | NJG0132152 | PROSPECT TRANSPORTATION INC | NJG0136468 | HOBBY LOBBY MARINE |
| NJG0129445 | CANFIELD TECHNOLOGIES LLC | NJG0132217 | MENPE CORPORATION | NJG0136514 | KEYPORT MARINE BASIN INC |
| NJG0129461 | MYSTIC KNIGHTS OF THE SEA MARINA | NJG0132233 | KIRKER ENTERPRISES INC | NJG0136565 | CRYSTAL POINT YACHT CLUB MARINA |
| NJG0129658 | JOHN'S ANCHOR MARINA | NJG0132357 | U S COAST GUARD/AIR STATION AC | NJG0136654 | SANZARI MARINA |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0129674 | YESPAC INC | NJG0132438 | ROYSONS CORPORATION | NJG0136778 | HUNTERDON TRANSFORMER CO |
| NJG0129801 | LOVES TRAVEL STOP 404 | NJG0132527 | HOPEWELL CAMPUS OWNER LLC | NJG0136824 | BAY HAVEN MARINA INC |
| NJG0129844 | PARADIGM PACKAGING EAST LLC | NJG0132837 | MONTROSE MOLDERS | NJG0136832 | WASHINGTON BORO WASTEWATER TREATMENT |
| NJG0129879 | TFORCE FREIGHT INC | NJG0132853 | HANGAR 17 | NJG0136841 | CLEAN VENTURE INC |
| NJG0129992 | COMET TOOL CO | NJG0132985 | BARRY CALLEBAUT USA INC | NJG0136859 | CLEAN VENTURE INC |
| NJG0130010 | QUALITY CARRIERS INC | NJG0133388 | OASIS FOODS | NJG0136930 | |
| 143 00130010 | | | | | MYSTIC KNIGHTS OF THE SEA MARINA |
| NIC0120026 | | | | | MYSTIC KNIGHTS OF THE SEA MARINA |
| NJG0130036 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC | NJG0133442 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC | NJG0136956 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA |
| NJG0130036 NJG0130044 | | | | | |
| | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC | NJG0133442 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC | NJG0136956 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA |
| NJG0130044 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137065 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0133981 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 NJG0137243 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 NJG0130214 NJG0130222 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP DREDGE HARBOR BOAT CENTER LLC ATLANTIC TRAILER LEASING | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0133981 NJG0134007 NJG0134040 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC AIR LIQUIDE ADVANCED MATERIALS INC. FIRST STUDENT INC #20562 | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 NJG0137243 NJG0137324 NJG0137332 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA V & S AMBOY GALVANIZING LLC AMERICAN CUSTOM DRYING CO |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 NJG0130214 NJG0130222 NJG0130249 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP DREDGE HARBOR BOAT CENTER LLC ATLANTIC TRAILER LEASING TUSCAN DAIRY | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0133981 NJG0134007 NJG0134040 NJG0134046 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC AIR LIQUIDE ADVANCED MATERIALS INC. FIRST STUDENT INC #20562 INTAROME FRAGRANCE CORP/DBA ON SCEI | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 NJG0137243 NJG0137324 NJG0137332 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA V & S AMBOY GALVANIZING LLC AMERICAN CUSTOM DRYING CO EDGEWATER MARINA |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 NJG0130214 NJG0130222 NJG0130249 NJG0130257 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP DREDGE HARBOR BOAT CENTER LLC ATLANTIC TRAILER LEASING TUSCAN DAIRY PHILADELPHIA SIGN CO | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0133981 NJG0134007 NJG0134040 NJG0134046 NJG0134066 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC AIR LIQUIDE ADVANCED MATERIALS INC. FIRST STUDENT INC #20562 INTAROME FRAGRANCE CORP/DBA ON SCEN | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 NJG0137243 NJG0137324 NJG0137332 NJG0137332 NJG0137341 NJG0137481 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA V & S AMBOY GALVANIZING LLC AMERICAN CUSTOM DRYING CO EDGEWATER MARINA ELIZABETH TRANSFLO TERMINAL |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 NJG0130214 NJG0130222 NJG0130249 NJG0130257 NJG0130265 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP DREDGE HARBOR BOAT CENTER LLC ATLANTIC TRAILER LEASING TUSCAN DAIRY PHILADELPHIA SIGN CO DATWYLER SEALING SOLUTIONS | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0134007 NJG0134040 NJG0134046 NJG0134066 NJG0134082 NJG0134244 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC AIR LIQUIDE ADVANCED MATERIALS INC. FIRST STUDENT INC #20562 INTAROME FRAGRANCE CORP/DBA ON SCEN MENSHEN PACKAGING USA 3M CO | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 NJG0137243 NJG0137324 NJG0137332 NJG0137341 NJG0137481 NJG0137499 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA V & S AMBOY GALVANIZING LLC AMERICAN CUSTOM DRYING CO EDGEWATER MARINA ELIZABETH TRANSFLO TERMINAL CAPTAIN ANDY'S MARINA |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 NJG0130214 NJG0130222 NJG0130249 NJG0130257 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP DREDGE HARBOR BOAT CENTER LLC ATLANTIC TRAILER LEASING TUSCAN DAIRY PHILADELPHIA SIGN CO | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0133981 NJG0134007 NJG0134040 NJG0134046 NJG0134066 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC AIR LIQUIDE ADVANCED MATERIALS INC. FIRST STUDENT INC #20562 INTAROME FRAGRANCE CORP/DBA ON SCEN | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 NJG0137243 NJG0137324 NJG0137332 NJG0137332 NJG0137341 NJG0137481 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA V & S AMBOY GALVANIZING LLC AMERICAN CUSTOM DRYING CO EDGEWATER MARINA ELIZABETH TRANSFLO TERMINAL |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 NJG0130214 NJG0130222 NJG0130249 NJG0130257 NJG0130265 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP DREDGE HARBOR BOAT CENTER LLC ATLANTIC TRAILER LEASING TUSCAN DAIRY PHILADELPHIA SIGN CO DATWYLER SEALING SOLUTIONS | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0134007 NJG0134040 NJG0134046 NJG0134066 NJG0134082 NJG0134244 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC AIR LIQUIDE ADVANCED MATERIALS INC. FIRST STUDENT INC #20562 INTAROME FRAGRANCE CORP/DBA ON SCEN MENSHEN PACKAGING USA 3M CO | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 NJG0137243 NJG0137324 NJG0137332 NJG0137341 NJG0137481 NJG0137499 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA V & S AMBOY GALVANIZING LLC AMERICAN CUSTOM DRYING CO EDGEWATER MARINA ELIZABETH TRANSFLO TERMINAL CAPTAIN ANDY'S MARINA |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 NJG0130214 NJG0130222 NJG0130249 NJG0130257 NJG0130265 NJG0130311 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP DREDGE HARBOR BOAT CENTER LLC ATLANTIC TRAILER LEASING TUSCAN DAIRY PHILADELPHIA SIGN CO DATWYLER SEALING SOLUTIONS PILOT TRAVEL CENTER NO. 210 | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0134007 NJG0134040 NJG0134040 NJG0134066 NJG0134082 NJG0134244 NJG0134287 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC AIR LIQUIDE ADVANCED MATERIALS INC. FIRST STUDENT INC #20562 INTAROME FRAGRANCE CORP/DBA ON SCEN MENSHEN PACKAGING USA 3M CO TROY CHEMICAL CORPORATION | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 NJG0137243 NJG0137324 NJG0137332 NJG0137341 NJG0137481 NJG0137499 NJG0137618 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA V & S AMBOY GALVANIZING LLC AMERICAN CUSTOM DRYING CO EDGEWATER MARINA ELIZABETH TRANSFLO TERMINAL CAPTAIN ANDY'S MARINA SAFETY BUS SERVICE |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 NJG0130214 NJG0130222 NJG0130249 NJG0130257 NJG0130265 NJG0130311 NJG0130338 NJG0130354 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP DREDGE HARBOR BOAT CENTER LLC ATLANTIC TRAILER LEASING TUSCAN DAIRY PHILADELPHIA SIGN CO DATWYLER SEALING SOLUTIONS PILOT TRAVEL CENTER NO. 210 TFORCE FREIGHT INC JJA AUTO PARTS | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0134007 NJG0134040 NJG0134046 NJG0134082 NJG0134244 NJG0134287 NJG0134392 NJG0134414 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC AIR LIQUIDE ADVANCED MATERIALS INC. FIRST STUDENT INC #20562 INTAROME FRAGRANCE CORP/DBA ON SCEN MENSHEN PACKAGING USA 3M CO TROY CHEMICAL CORPORATION ALPHA PROCESSING CO INC BOASSO NEWARK TERMINAL LLC | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137243 NJG0137324 NJG0137324 NJG0137332 NJG0137341 NJG0137481 NJG0137499 NJG0137618 NJG0137766 NJG0137766 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA V & S AMBOY GALVANIZING LLC AMERICAN CUSTOM DRYING CO EDGEWATER MARINA ELIZABETH TRANSFLO TERMINAL CAPTAIN ANDY'S MARINA SAFETY BUS SERVICE OCEAN REALTY LLC |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 NJG0130214 NJG0130222 NJG0130249 NJG0130257 NJG0130265 NJG0130311 NJG0130338 NJG0130354 NJG01303419 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP DREDGE HARBOR BOAT CENTER LLC ATLANTIC TRAILER LEASING TUSCAN DAIRY PHILADELPHIA SIGN CO DATWYLER SEALING SOLUTIONS PILOT TRAVEL CENTER NO. 210 TFORCE FREIGHT INC JJA AUTO PARTS WELCH HOLME CLARK CO | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0134007 NJG0134040 NJG0134046 NJG0134082 NJG0134244 NJG0134287 NJG0134287 NJG0134392 NJG0134414 NJG0134449 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC AIR LIQUIDE ADVANCED MATERIALS INC. FIRST STUDENT INC #20562 INTAROME FRAGRANCE CORP/DBA ON SCEIMENSHEN PACKAGING USA 3M CO TROY CHEMICAL CORPORATION ALPHA PROCESSING CO INC BOASSO NEWARK TERMINAL LLC SOZIO INC | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137243 NJG0137324 NJG0137324 NJG0137332 NJG0137341 NJG0137481 NJG0137499 NJG0137618 NJG0137766 NJG0137766 NJG0137839 NJG0137995 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA V & S AMBOY GALVANIZING LLC AMERICAN CUSTOM DRYING CO EDGEWATER MARINA ELIZABETH TRANSFLO TERMINAL CAPTAIN ANDY'S MARINA SAFETY BUS SERVICE OCEAN REALTY LLC NEW BRUNSWICK PLATING INC. GREENWICH BOATWORKS INC |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 NJG0130214 NJG0130222 NJG0130249 NJG0130257 NJG0130265 NJG0130311 NJG0130338 NJG0130354 NJG0130419 NJG0130427 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP DREDGE HARBOR BOAT CENTER LLC ATLANTIC TRAILER LEASING TUSCAN DAIRY PHILADELPHIA SIGN CO DATWYLER SEALING SOLUTIONS PILOT TRAVEL CENTER NO. 210 TFORCE FREIGHT INC JJA AUTO PARTS WELCH HOLME CLARK CO CURRIES-WOOD YARD | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0134007 NJG0134040 NJG0134046 NJG0134082 NJG0134244 NJG0134287 NJG0134287 NJG0134392 NJG0134414 NJG0134449 NJG0134449 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC AIR LIQUIDE ADVANCED MATERIALS INC. FIRST STUDENT INC #20562 INTAROME FRAGRANCE CORP/DBA ON SCEIMENSHEN PACKAGING USA 3M CO TROY CHEMICAL CORPORATION ALPHA PROCESSING CO INC BOASSO NEWARK TERMINAL LLC SOZIO INC OCCUPATIONAL TRAINING CTR OF BURLING | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137002 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 NJG0137243 NJG0137324 NJG0137332 NJG0137341 NJG0137481 NJG0137499 NJG0137618 NJG0137766 NJG0137766 NJG0137839 NJG0137995 GNJG0138029 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA V & S AMBOY GALVANIZING LLC AMERICAN CUSTOM DRYING CO EDGEWATER MARINA ELIZABETH TRANSFLO TERMINAL CAPTAIN ANDY'S MARINA SAFETY BUS SERVICE OCEAN REALTY LLC NEW BRUNSWICK PLATING INC. GREENWICH BOATWORKS INC BIWAL MFG CO INC |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 NJG0130214 NJG0130222 NJG0130249 NJG0130257 NJG0130265 NJG0130311 NJG0130338 NJG0130354 NJG0130419 NJG0130427 NJG0130478 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP DREDGE HARBOR BOAT CENTER LLC ATLANTIC TRAILER LEASING TUSCAN DAIRY PHILADELPHIA SIGN CO DATWYLER SEALING SOLUTIONS PILOT TRAVEL CENTER NO. 210 TFORCE FREIGHT INC JJA AUTO PARTS WELCH HOLME CLARK CO CURRIES-WOOD YARD TOYOTA LOGISTICS SERVICES | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0134007 NJG0134040 NJG0134046 NJG0134082 NJG0134244 NJG0134287 NJG0134287 NJG013449 NJG0134449 NJG0134449 NJG0134449 NJG01344457 NJG0134546 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC AIR LIQUIDE ADVANCED MATERIALS INC. FIRST STUDENT INC #20562 INTAROME FRAGRANCE CORP/DBA ON SCEIMENSHEN PACKAGING USA 3M CO TROY CHEMICAL CORPORATION ALPHA PROCESSING CO INC BOASSO NEWARK TERMINAL LLC SOZIO INC OCCUPATIONAL TRAINING CTR OF BURLING EMD PERFORMANCE MATERIALS CORP | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137002 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 NJG0137243 NJG0137324 NJG0137332 NJG0137341 NJG0137481 NJG0137499 NJG0137618 NJG0137766 NJG0137839 NJG0137839 NJG0137995 GNJG0138029 NJG0138045 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA V & S AMBOY GALVANIZING LLC AMERICAN CUSTOM DRYING CO EDGEWATER MARINA ELIZABETH TRANSFLO TERMINAL CAPTAIN ANDY'S MARINA SAFETY BUS SERVICE OCEAN REALTY LLC NEW BRUNSWICK PLATING INC. GREENWICH BOATWORKS INC BIWAL MFG CO INC HUNTER YARD |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 NJG0130214 NJG0130222 NJG0130249 NJG0130257 NJG0130265 NJG0130311 NJG0130338 NJG0130354 NJG0130419 NJG0130427 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP DREDGE HARBOR BOAT CENTER LLC ATLANTIC TRAILER LEASING TUSCAN DAIRY PHILADELPHIA SIGN CO DATWYLER SEALING SOLUTIONS PILOT TRAVEL CENTER NO. 210 TFORCE FREIGHT INC JJA AUTO PARTS WELCH HOLME CLARK CO CURRIES-WOOD YARD | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0134007 NJG0134040 NJG0134046 NJG0134082 NJG0134244 NJG0134287 NJG0134287 NJG0134392 NJG0134414 NJG0134449 NJG0134449 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC AIR LIQUIDE ADVANCED MATERIALS INC. FIRST STUDENT INC #20562 INTAROME FRAGRANCE CORP/DBA ON SCEIMENSHEN PACKAGING USA 3M CO TROY CHEMICAL CORPORATION ALPHA PROCESSING CO INC BOASSO NEWARK TERMINAL LLC SOZIO INC OCCUPATIONAL TRAINING CTR OF BURLING | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137002 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 NJG0137243 NJG0137324 NJG0137332 NJG0137341 NJG0137481 NJG0137499 NJG0137618 NJG0137766 NJG0137766 NJG0137839 NJG0137995 GNJG0138029 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA V & S AMBOY GALVANIZING LLC AMERICAN CUSTOM DRYING CO EDGEWATER MARINA ELIZABETH TRANSFLO TERMINAL CAPTAIN ANDY'S MARINA SAFETY BUS SERVICE OCEAN REALTY LLC NEW BRUNSWICK PLATING INC. GREENWICH BOATWORKS INC BIWAL MFG CO INC |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 NJG0130214 NJG0130222 NJG0130249 NJG0130257 NJG0130265 NJG0130311 NJG0130338 NJG0130354 NJG0130419 NJG0130427 NJG0130478 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP DREDGE HARBOR BOAT CENTER LLC ATLANTIC TRAILER LEASING TUSCAN DAIRY PHILADELPHIA SIGN CO DATWYLER SEALING SOLUTIONS PILOT TRAVEL CENTER NO. 210 TFORCE FREIGHT INC JJA AUTO PARTS WELCH HOLME CLARK CO CURRIES-WOOD YARD TOYOTA LOGISTICS SERVICES | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0134007 NJG0134040 NJG0134046 NJG0134082 NJG0134244 NJG0134287 NJG0134287 NJG013449 NJG0134449 NJG0134449 NJG0134449 NJG01344457 NJG0134546 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC AIR LIQUIDE ADVANCED MATERIALS INC. FIRST STUDENT INC #20562 INTAROME FRAGRANCE CORP/DBA ON SCEIMENSHEN PACKAGING USA 3M CO TROY CHEMICAL CORPORATION ALPHA PROCESSING CO INC BOASSO NEWARK TERMINAL LLC SOZIO INC OCCUPATIONAL TRAINING CTR OF BURLING EMD PERFORMANCE MATERIALS CORP | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137002 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 NJG0137243 NJG0137324 NJG0137332 NJG0137341 NJG0137481 NJG0137499 NJG0137618 NJG0137766 NJG0137839 NJG0137839 NJG0137995 GNJG0138029 NJG0138045 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA V & S AMBOY GALVANIZING LLC AMERICAN CUSTOM DRYING CO EDGEWATER MARINA ELIZABETH TRANSFLO TERMINAL CAPTAIN ANDY'S MARINA SAFETY BUS SERVICE OCEAN REALTY LLC NEW BRUNSWICK PLATING INC. GREENWICH BOATWORKS INC BIWAL MFG CO INC HUNTER YARD |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 NJG0130214 NJG0130222 NJG0130249 NJG0130257 NJG0130265 NJG0130311 NJG0130338 NJG0130354 NJG0130419 NJG0130427 NJG0130478 NJG0130494 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP DREDGE HARBOR BOAT CENTER LLC ATLANTIC TRAILER LEASING TUSCAN DAIRY PHILADELPHIA SIGN CO DATWYLER SEALING SOLUTIONS PILOT TRAVEL CENTER NO. 210 TFORCE FREIGHT INC JJA AUTO PARTS WELCH HOLME CLARK CO CURRIES-WOOD YARD TOYOTA LOGISTICS SERVICES PHARMACHEM LABORATORIES INC | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0134007 NJG0134040 NJG0134066 NJG0134082 NJG0134244 NJG0134287 NJG0134287 NJG0134244 NJG0134449 NJG0134449 NJG0134449 NJG0134457 NJG0134546 NJG0134635 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC AIR LIQUIDE ADVANCED MATERIALS INC. FIRST STUDENT INC #20562 INTAROME FRAGRANCE CORP/DBA ON SCEI MENSHEN PACKAGING USA 3M CO TROY CHEMICAL CORPORATION ALPHA PROCESSING CO INC BOASSO NEWARK TERMINAL LLC SOZIO INC OCCUPATIONAL TRAINING CTR OF BURLING EMD PERFORMANCE MATERIALS CORP OXY VINYLS PEDRICKTOWN FACILITY | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137002 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 NJG0137243 NJG0137324 NJG0137324 NJG0137341 NJG0137481 NJG0137499 NJG0137618 NJG0137766 NJG0137839 NJG0137839 NJG0137839 NJG0137995 GNJG0138029 NJG0138045 NJG0138070 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA V & S AMBOY GALVANIZING LLC AMERICAN CUSTOM DRYING CO EDGEWATER MARINA ELIZABETH TRANSFLO TERMINAL CAPTAIN ANDY'S MARINA SAFETY BUS SERVICE OCEAN REALTY LLC NEW BRUNSWICK PLATING INC. GREENWICH BOATWORKS INC BIWAL MFG CO INC HUNTER YARD SIGNATURE FLIGHT SUPPORT |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 NJG0130214 NJG0130222 NJG0130229 NJG0130257 NJG0130257 NJG0130338 NJG0130338 NJG0130354 NJG0130419 NJG0130478 NJG0130478 NJG0130494 NJG0130516 NJG0130524 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP DREDGE HARBOR BOAT CENTER LLC ATLANTIC TRAILER LEASING TUSCAN DAIRY PHILADELPHIA SIGN CO DATWYLER SEALING SOLUTIONS PILOT TRAVEL CENTER NO. 210 TFORCE FREIGHT INC JJA AUTO PARTS WELCH HOLME CLARK CO CURRIES-WOOD YARD TOYOTA LOGISTICS SERVICES PHARMACHEM LABORATORIES INC PEARL ASSOC & RICHARDS MFG ESSEX CEMENT CO LLC | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0134007 NJG0134040 NJG0134040 NJG0134082 NJG0134284 NJG0134287 NJG0134287 NJG0134414 NJG0134449 NJG0134457 NJG0134457 NJG0134546 NJG0134635 NJG0134970 NJG0134996 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC AIR LIQUIDE ADVANCED MATERIALS INC. FIRST STUDENT INC #20562 INTAROME FRAGRANCE CORP/DBA ON SCEIMENSHEN PACKAGING USA 3M CO TROY CHEMICAL CORPORATION ALPHA PROCESSING CO INC BOASSO NEWARK TERMINAL LLC SOZIO INC OCCUPATIONAL TRAINING CTR OF BURLING EMD PERFORMANCE MATERIALS CORP OXY VINYLS PEDRICKTOWN FACILITY INTERNATIONAL AROMATICS INC SPERRO CORP | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 NJG0137243 NJG0137324 NJG0137324 NJG0137341 NJG0137481 NJG0137499 NJG013766 NJG0137766 NJG0137839 NJG0137839 NJG0137839 NJG0138029 NJG0138029 NJG0138045 NJG0138070 NJG0138134 NJG0138134 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA V & S AMBOY GALVANIZING LLC AMERICAN CUSTOM DRYING CO EDGEWATER MARINA ELIZABETH TRANSFLO TERMINAL CAPTAIN ANDY'S MARINA SAFETY BUS SERVICE OCEAN REALTY LLC NEW BRUNSWICK PLATING INC. GREENWICH BOATWORKS INC BIWAL MFG CO INC HUNTER YARD SIGNATURE FLIGHT SUPPORT DYNAMIC METALS INC RIDGEFIELD PARK FUELING FACILITY |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 NJG0130214 NJG0130222 NJG0130229 NJG0130257 NJG0130257 NJG0130265 NJG0130311 NJG0130338 NJG0130354 NJG0130419 NJG0130478 NJG0130478 NJG0130494 NJG0130516 NJG0130524 NJG0130532 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP DREDGE HARBOR BOAT CENTER LLC ATLANTIC TRAILER LEASING TUSCAN DAIRY PHILADELPHIA SIGN CO DATWYLER SEALING SOLUTIONS PILOT TRAVEL CENTER NO. 210 TFORCE FREIGHT INC JJA AUTO PARTS WELCH HOLME CLARK CO CURRIES-WOOD YARD TOYOTA LOGISTICS SERVICES PHARMACHEM LABORATORIES INC PEARL ASSOC & RICHARDS MFG ESSEX CEMENT CO LLC BANKS BROS CORP | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0133981 NJG0134007 NJG0134040 NJG0134066 NJG0134082 NJG0134244 NJG0134287 NJG0134287 NJG0134414 NJG0134449 NJG0134449 NJG0134457 NJG0134546 NJG0134546 NJG0134635 NJG0134970 NJG0134996 NJG0134996 NJG0135127 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC AIR LIQUIDE ADVANCED MATERIALS INC. FIRST STUDENT INC #20562 INTAROME FRAGRANCE CORP/DBA ON SCEIMENSHEN PACKAGING USA 3M CO TROY CHEMICAL CORPORATION ALPHA PROCESSING CO INC BOASSO NEWARK TERMINAL LLC SOZIO INC OCCUPATIONAL TRAINING CTR OF BURLING EMD PERFORMANCE MATERIALS CORP OXY VINYLS PEDRICKTOWN FACILITY INTERNATIONAL AROMATICS INC SPERRO CORP NICHOLAS GALVANIZING CO INC | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 NJG0137243 NJG0137324 NJG0137324 NJG0137341 NJG0137481 NJG0137499 NJG0137618 NJG0137766 NJG0137839 NJG0137839 NJG0137995 GNJG0138029 NJG0138045 NJG0138070 NJG0138134 NJG0138177 NJG0138193 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA V & S AMBOY GALVANIZING LLC AMERICAN CUSTOM DRYING CO EDGEWATER MARINA ELIZABETH TRANSFLO TERMINAL CAPTAIN ANDY'S MARINA SAFETY BUS SERVICE OCEAN REALTY LLC NEW BRUNSWICK PLATING INC. GREENWICH BOATWORKS INC BIWAL MFG CO INC HUNTER YARD SIGNATURE FLIGHT SUPPORT DYNAMIC METALS INC RIDGEFIELD PARK FUELING FACILITY 140 NORTHVALE PARTNERS LLC |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 NJG0130214 NJG0130222 NJG0130229 NJG0130257 NJG0130257 NJG0130354 NJG0130354 NJG0130419 NJG0130478 NJG0130478 NJG0130478 NJG0130494 NJG0130516 NJG0130524 NJG0130524 NJG0130532 NJG0130531 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP DREDGE HARBOR BOAT CENTER LLC ATLANTIC TRAILER LEASING TUSCAN DAIRY PHILADELPHIA SIGN CO DATWYLER SEALING SOLUTIONS PILOT TRAVEL CENTER NO. 210 TFORCE FREIGHT INC JJA AUTO PARTS WELCH HOLME CLARK CO CURRIES-WOOD YARD TOYOTA LOGISTICS SERVICES PHARMACHEM LABORATORIES INC PEARL ASSOC & RICHARDS MFG ESSEX CEMENT CO LLC BANKS BROS CORP DARLING INGREDIENTS INC | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0133981 NJG0134007 NJG0134040 NJG0134066 NJG0134082 NJG0134244 NJG0134287 NJG0134287 NJG0134414 NJG0134449 NJG0134449 NJG0134457 NJG0134546 NJG0134546 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC AIR LIQUIDE ADVANCED MATERIALS INC. FIRST STUDENT INC #20562 INTAROME FRAGRANCE CORP/DBA ON SCEIMENSHEN PACKAGING USA 3M CO TROY CHEMICAL CORPORATION ALPHA PROCESSING CO INC BOASSO NEWARK TERMINAL LLC SOZIO INC OCCUPATIONAL TRAINING CTR OF BURLING EMD PERFORMANCE MATERIALS CORP OXY VINYLS PEDRICKTOWN FACILITY INTERNATIONAL AROMATICS INC SPERRO CORP NICHOLAS GALVANIZING CO INC NEW JERSEY GALVANIZING CO | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 NJG0137243 NJG0137324 NJG0137324 NJG0137341 NJG0137481 NJG0137499 NJG0137618 NJG0137766 NJG0137839 NJG0137839 NJG0137995 GNJG0138029 NJG0138045 NJG0138070 NJG0138134 NJG0138177 NJG0138193 NJG0138193 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA V & S AMBOY GALVANIZING LLC AMERICAN CUSTOM DRYING CO EDGEWATER MARINA ELIZABETH TRANSFLO TERMINAL CAPTAIN ANDY'S MARINA SAFETY BUS SERVICE OCEAN REALTY LLC NEW BRUNSWICK PLATING INC. GREENWICH BOATWORKS INC BIWAL MFG CO INC HUNTER YARD SIGNATURE FLIGHT SUPPORT DYNAMIC METALS INC RIDGEFIELD PARK FUELING FACILITY 140 NORTHVALE PARTNERS LLC KAJ INC T/A A-LINE MOTORS |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 NJG0130214 NJG0130222 NJG0130229 NJG0130257 NJG0130265 NJG0130311 NJG0130338 NJG0130354 NJG0130419 NJG0130427 NJG0130478 NJG0130478 NJG0130494 NJG0130516 NJG0130524 NJG0130524 NJG0130532 NJG0130559 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP DREDGE HARBOR BOAT CENTER LLC ATLANTIC TRAILER LEASING TUSCAN DAIRY PHILADELPHIA SIGN CO DATWYLER SEALING SOLUTIONS PILOT TRAVEL CENTER NO. 210 TFORCE FREIGHT INC JJA AUTO PARTS WELCH HOLME CLARK CO CURRIES-WOOD YARD TOYOTA LOGISTICS SERVICES PHARMACHEM LABORATORIES INC PEARL ASSOC & RICHARDS MFG ESSEX CEMENT CO LLC BANKS BROS CORP DARLING INGREDIENTS INC POLYONE DESIGNED STRUCTURE SOLUTION | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0133981 NJG0134007 NJG0134040 NJG0134066 NJG0134082 NJG0134244 NJG0134287 NJG0134287 NJG0134414 NJG0134449 NJG0134457 NJG0134457 NJG0134546 NJG0134635 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC AIR LIQUIDE ADVANCED MATERIALS INC. FIRST STUDENT INC #20562 INTAROME FRAGRANCE CORP/DBA ON SCEIMENSHEN PACKAGING USA 3M CO TROY CHEMICAL CORPORATION ALPHA PROCESSING CO INC BOASSO NEWARK TERMINAL LLC SOZIO INC OCCUPATIONAL TRAINING CTR OF BURLING EMD PERFORMANCE MATERIALS CORP OXY VINYLS PEDRICKTOWN FACILITY INTERNATIONAL AROMATICS INC SPERRO CORP NICHOLAS GALVANIZING CO INC NEW JERSEY GALVANIZING CO JOSEPH FAZZIO INC | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 NJG0137243 NJG0137324 NJG0137324 NJG0137341 NJG0137481 NJG0137499 NJG0137618 NJG0137766 NJG0137839 NJG0137839 NJG0137995 GNJG0138029 NJG0138045 NJG0138070 NJG0138134 NJG0138177 NJG0138193 NJG0138193 NJG0138274 NJG0138271 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA V & S AMBOY GALVANIZING LLC AMERICAN CUSTOM DRYING CO EDGEWATER MARINA ELIZABETH TRANSFLO TERMINAL CAPTAIN ANDY'S MARINA SAFETY BUS SERVICE OCEAN REALTY LLC NEW BRUNSWICK PLATING INC. GREENWICH BOATWORKS INC BIWAL MFG CO INC HUNTER YARD SIGNATURE FLIGHT SUPPORT DYNAMIC METALS INC RIDGEFIELD PARK FUELING FACILITY 140 NORTHVALE PARTNERS LLC KAJ INC T/A A-LINE MOTORS CAPE MAY AIRPORT |
| NJG0130044 NJG0130061 NJG0130087 NJG0130095 NJG0130117 NJG0130150 NJG0130206 NJG0130214 NJG0130222 NJG0130229 NJG0130257 NJG0130257 NJG0130354 NJG0130354 NJG0130419 NJG0130478 NJG0130478 NJG0130478 NJG0130494 NJG0130516 NJG0130524 NJG0130524 NJG0130532 NJG0130531 | PENNY HILL MARINE LLC AMCOR RIGID PLASTICS HOMIAK TRANSPORT INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XVL RUDCO PRODUCTS INC UNITED PARCEL SERVICE INC KAYLINE PROCESSING INC FERRO CORP DREDGE HARBOR BOAT CENTER LLC ATLANTIC TRAILER LEASING TUSCAN DAIRY PHILADELPHIA SIGN CO DATWYLER SEALING SOLUTIONS PILOT TRAVEL CENTER NO. 210 TFORCE FREIGHT INC JJA AUTO PARTS WELCH HOLME CLARK CO CURRIES-WOOD YARD TOYOTA LOGISTICS SERVICES PHARMACHEM LABORATORIES INC PEARL ASSOC & RICHARDS MFG ESSEX CEMENT CO LLC BANKS BROS CORP DARLING INGREDIENTS INC | NJG0133442 NJG0133477 NJG0133612 NJG0133655 NJG0133833 NJG0133868 NJG0133931 NJG0133981 NJG0134007 NJG0134040 NJG0134066 NJG0134082 NJG0134244 NJG0134287 NJG0134287 NJG0134414 NJG0134449 NJG0134449 NJG0134457 NJG0134546 NJG0134546 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 NJG013457 | SOLGAR VITAMIN AND HERB CO INC XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC-XRN ALBI PROTECTIVE COATINGS LLC LOVE PALLET LLC BUTLER PRINTING & LAMINATING HALL'S WAREHOUSE CORP BRIGHTSMITH KVK USA INC AIR LIQUIDE ADVANCED MATERIALS INC. FIRST STUDENT INC #20562 INTAROME FRAGRANCE CORP/DBA ON SCEIMENSHEN PACKAGING USA 3M CO TROY CHEMICAL CORPORATION ALPHA PROCESSING CO INC BOASSO NEWARK TERMINAL LLC SOZIO INC OCCUPATIONAL TRAINING CTR OF BURLING EMD PERFORMANCE MATERIALS CORP OXY VINYLS PEDRICKTOWN FACILITY INTERNATIONAL AROMATICS INC SPERRO CORP NICHOLAS GALVANIZING CO INC NEW JERSEY GALVANIZING CO | NJG0136956 NJG0136972 NJG0137006 NJG0137006 NJG0137022 NJG0137065 NJG0137081 NJG0137090 NJG0137243 NJG0137324 NJG0137324 NJG0137341 NJG0137481 NJG0137499 NJG0137618 NJG0137766 NJG0137839 NJG0137839 NJG0137995 GNJG0138029 NJG0138045 NJG0138070 NJG0138134 NJG0138177 NJG0138193 NJG0138193 | WAGNER'S TWIN TOWERS MARINA BRY'S MARINE GATEWAY MARINA INC WHITE STAR INC - MARINA AT BARNEGAT CAPE HORN MARINA INC FEDEX GROUND - WOODBRIDGE DOCKSIDE MARINA SURFSIDE MARINA V & S AMBOY GALVANIZING LLC AMERICAN CUSTOM DRYING CO EDGEWATER MARINA ELIZABETH TRANSFLO TERMINAL CAPTAIN ANDY'S MARINA SAFETY BUS SERVICE OCEAN REALTY LLC NEW BRUNSWICK PLATING INC. GREENWICH BOATWORKS INC BIWAL MFG CO INC HUNTER YARD SIGNATURE FLIGHT SUPPORT DYNAMIC METALS INC RIDGEFIELD PARK FUELING FACILITY 140 NORTHVALE PARTNERS LLC KAJ INC T/A A-LINE MOTORS |

NJG0138606 VANS LLC

NJG0135208 OCEAN BEACH MARINA

NJG0130648 SIKA CORPORATION

| NJG0138649 | EH YACHTS LLC | NJG0143332 | GAUM INC | NJG0145092 | VAN DYK TRIM STONE LLC |
|--------------------------|---|------------|-------------------------------------|------------|--------------------------------------|
| NJG0138762 | | | GRAPHIC PACKAGING INTERNATIONAL INC | | JOHN DE ROUVILLE |
| NJG0138789 | | | | | ACCURATE BOX CO INC |
| NJG0138835 | | | | | PILGRIM INDUSTRIES LLC |
| NJG0138843 | | | | | INTERNATIONAL PAPER |
| NJG0138851 | | | | | STRYKER ORTHOPAEDICS |
| NJG0138975 | | | | | FRODO BAKING COMPANY |
| NJG0139017 | | | | | COVANTA SUSTAINABLE SOLUTIONS LLC FU |
| NJG0139351 | | | | | ATCO PALLET CO |
| NJG0139378 | | | | | PATRICK J KELLY DRUMS INC |
| NJG0139521 | | | | | SUNDOG LANDING LLC |
| NJG0139793 | | | | | PROCESS RESEARCH PRODUCTS |
| NJG0139753 | | | | | JERSEY CAPE YACHTS |
| NJG0139947 | | | | | MOORES TANK SERVICES INC |
| NJG0139963 | | | | | BAUM PIERCE STUDIOS |
| NJG0140074 | • | | | | ATLANTIC UTILITY TRAILER SALES INC |
| NJG0140074 NJG0140112 | HUNTSMAN ADVANCED MATERIALS AMERICA | | WASTE MANAGEMENT OF NEW JERSEY INC | | EDWARD MARSHALL BOEHM INC |
| NJG0140112 NJG0140325 | | | WASTE MANAGEMENT OF NEW JERSEY INC | | COOPER CHEMICAL COMPANY |
| NJG0140323 NJG0140449 | | | | | WING AND ROTOR- HANGER 12 |
| NJG0140449 NJG0140503 | | | | | LAKE MOHAWK MARINA |
| NJG0140505 NJG0140651 | POLYONE DESIGNED STRUCTURES AND SOL ALTIUM PACKAGING | | • | | OLD DOMINION FREIGHT LINE INC |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0140686 | | | | | FIRST STUDENT INC #11232 |
| NJG0140775 | | | | | FIRST STUDENT INC #11741 |
| NJG0140783 | | | | | JOHNNYS MARINA |
| NJG0140911 | | | | | POLYMERIC RESOURCES CORP T/A ALM COR |
| NJG0141101 | | | | | SHEPPARD BUS SERVICE |
| NJG0141119 | | | | | WASTE MANAGEMENT OF NJ INC |
| NJG0141241 | COVANTA SUSTAINABLE SOLUTIONS LLC TO | | | | J SUPOR & SON TRUCKING & RIGGING CO |
| NJG0141305 | | | | | AVIATION PROFESSIONAL FLIGHT TRAININ |
| NJG0141348 | FORKED RIVER COMBUSTION TURBINE SITE | | | | FEDEX FREIGHT INC - WNJ |
| NJG0141429 | | | | | A & A MACHINE & FABRICATING INC |
| NJG0141577 | | | | | PHILLIPSBURG TOWN STP |
| NJG0141666 | | | | | PRECISION AUTOMATION CO INC |
| NJG0141810 | | | | | RIEPHOFF SAW MILL INC |
| NJG0141925 | | | | | JOHNS MANVILLE CORP |
| NJG0141976 | | | DIAMOND SAND & GRAVEL INC ANDOVER | | ACTEGA NORTH AMERICA |
| NJG0142018 | ` ′ | | DUSENBERY ENGINEERING COMPANY INC | | WOLFINGTON BODY CO INC |
| NJG0142042 | | | | | LINK BURNS MFG CO INC |
| NJG0142123 | | | | | JAME FINE CHEMICALS @ BROOK INDUSTRI |
| NJG0142221 | · · | | | | REPUBLIC SERVICES OF NJ LLC |
| NJG0142280 | | | · · | | SALEM HALAL MEAT PACKAGING LLC |
| NJG0142298 | | | | | BRUNOZZI TRANSFER & TRUCK RENTAL INC |
| NJG0142301 | | | | | KAMMERMAN'S MARINA |
| NJG0142379 | | | | | FARLEY STATE MARINA |
| NJG0142395 | | | | | ALTOS EXPRESS INC |
| NJG0142590 | | | | | A B S SIGN CO INC |
| NJG0142603 | | | | | VALMONT AMERICAN GALVANIZING CO |
| NJG0142654 | | | | | SOUTH SHORE MARINA |
| NJG0142735 | CROXTON YARD AND INTERMODAL FACILIT | | | | MOOSEHEAD MARINA |
| NJG0142786 | INTERNATIONAL PAPER | NJG0144622 | UNIVERSAL TOOLS & MAUFACTURING CO | NJG0146749 | RICCI TRANSPORTATION CO INC |
| NJG0142794 | | | | NJG0146773 | CARTERET WATERFRONT DEVELOPMENT LLC |
| NJG0142824 | | | | | CLEAR LAND INC |
| NJG0142859 | | | DEMASE WAREHOUSE SYSTEMS INC | NJG0146803 | PEMBERTON FABRICATORS INC |
| NJG0142948 | CARLSTADT WHOLESALE ICE CO | NJG0144690 | SCHAIRER BROTHERS | | ATLANTIC SALT CO INC |
| NJG0142964 | LATTIMER | | | | CLARKS MOVING & STORAGE |
| NJG0142972 | QUALITY PALLET INC T/A ROYAL PALLET | NJG0144720 | HUMMEL CROTON INC | NJG0146935 | HAMMONTON MOLD CO INC |
| NJG0142999 | LION EXTRUDING CORP | NJG0144738 | HENRIQUES YACHTS INC | NJG0146951 | BRIDA STONE INC |
| NJG0143081 | | | | | US POSTAL SERVICE |
| NJG0143090 | ANDREA AROMATICS INC | NJG0144771 | CARBON EXPRESS INC | | US POSTAL SERVICE |
| NJG0143146 | ALBEA AMERICAS INC WASHINGTON FACILI | | | | UNITED ASPHALT CO |
| NJG0143171 | THE JET PULVERIZER CO | NJG0144827 | AMES RUBBER CORP PLANT #3 | NJG0147079 | WAYLO SERVICES INC |
| NJG0143189 | ORGO-THERMIT INC | NJG0144843 | MASSARELLIS | NJG0147095 | AVALON MARINE CENTER |
| NJG0143201 | STOCKER BUS CO INC | NJG0144886 | POWER MIST RACING PRODUCTS INC | NJG0147125 | CREATIVE WOOD PRODUCTS INC |
| NJG0143235 | NEW AGE METAL FABRICATING CO INC | NJG0144924 | AMNEAL PHARMACEUTICALS | NJG0147141 | WILLINGBORO POST OFFICE |
| NJG0143251 | KINETICS INDUSTRIES INC | NJG0144959 | ATLANTIC COASTAL WELDING INC | NJG0147176 | TRANSWAYS MOTOR EXPRESS CO., INC |
| NJG0143278 | CW GRIMMER & SONS INC | NJG0144967 | CRAMER PLATING INC | NJG0147273 | COPPERWORKS INC |
| NJG0143308 | | | | | COVANTA SUSTAINABLE SOLUTIONS LLC RI |
| NJG0143316 | MAUND ENTERPRISES INC | NJG0145041 | 4070 CSC ROSELLE NJ | NJG0147338 | CHERRY HILL POST OFFICE |
| | | | | | |

| NJG0147346 | DAVE'S TRASH REMOVAL INC | NJG0156183 | EWING-LAWRENCE SA WTP | NJG0158542 | M & M WELDING INC |
|--------------------------|--|--------------------------|---|--------------------------|--|
| NJG0147397 | BRIDGE MARINA INC | NJG0156264 | KERRY INGREDIENTS & FLAVOURS DBA MA | | BYRAM BUS INC |
| NJG0147443 | CAPE MAY LEWES FERRY | NJG0156299 | ROXBURY TOWNSHIP | NJG0158569 | PIONEER METAL FINISHING |
| NJG0147478 | TWIN LIGHTS MARINA | NJG0156353 | DOVER | NJG0158585 | CAPTIVE PLASTICS INC |
| NJG0147516 | BOAT WORLD MARINA LLC | NJG0156361 | BURLINGTON DC | NJG0158607 | LAUREL ENTERPRISES INC |
| NJG0147524 | TUNNEL BARREL & DRUM CO INC. | NJG0156388 | MARMORA DC | NJG0158615 | AROL CHEMICAL PRODUCTS INC |
| NJG0147583 | BARNES BROTHERS MARINE | NJG0156396 | FRANKLIN PARK | NJG0158623 | ATLANTIC HIGHLANDS MUNICIPAL MARINA |
| NJG0147681 | W. CAMPBELL SUPPLY OF PORT NEWARK | NJG0156400 | TOMS RIVER DC | NJG0158682 | CARNEYS POINT STP |
| NJG0147699 | PORT IMPERIAL FERRY CORP D/B/A NY WA | | TIFFANY & CO RETAIL SERVICE CTR | NJG0158691 | KULITE SEMICONDUCTOR PRODUCTS INC |
| NJG0147702 | PORT IMPERIAL CORP D/D/A PORT IMPERIA | | BAY STATE MILLING CO AMERICYCLE INC | NJG0158712 NJG0158739 | IMPERIAL ELECTROPLATING CO INC AARUBCO RUBBER CO INC |
| NJG0147711 | PORT IMPERIAL CORP D/B/A PORT IMPERI HANOVER SEWERAGE AUTHORITY WTP | NJG0156698 | FORKED RIVER STATE MARINA | | |
| NJG0147770 NJG0147958 | GEDICRES MARINE INC | NJG0156701 NJG0156710 | PHARMACHEM LABORATORIES INC | NJG0159051 NJG0159077 | FAIR LAWN BORO BD OF ED MAINT OFFICE HITRAN CORP |
| NJG0147938 NJG0147982 | OCEAN PEAKING POWER LP | NJG0156744 | ARLINGTON MACHINE & TOOL CO | NJG0159077 NJG0159085 | LISCIOS ITALIAN BAKERY |
| NJG0147382 NJG0148105 | ENERGY BEAMS INC | NJG0156779 | LIVINGSTON WATER POLLUTION CONTROL | | ATLANTIC SPRING CO |
| NJG0148113 | BUDD VAN LINES | NJG0156841 | PORT NEWARK CONTAINER TERMINAL (PNG | | CALDWELL WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT |
| NJG0148121 | BRADWAY TRUCKING INC | NJG0156892 | PRIME LUBE INC | NJG0159239 | QUALITY COSMETICS |
| NJG0148130 | BL WHITE WELDING & STEEL CO | NJG0156906 | MUSCONETCONG SEWERAGE AUTHORITY | | DELAWARE VALLEY FLORAL GROUP |
| NJG0148415 | CONRAIL BAYONNE YARD | NJG0156931 | ALTONA BLOWER & SHEET METAL | NJG0159271 | MW JENKINS SONS INC |
| NJG0148423 | CONRAIL BROWNS YARD | NJG0157139 | COSMETIC ESSENCE INC | NJG0159310 | JOHNSON & JOHNSON AVIATION - HANGER |
| NJG0148440 | CALIBER AUTO TRANSFER INC | NJG0157198 | WANAQUE VALLEY REGIONAL SEWERAGE | | GREENWOOD MOTOR LINES INC |
| NJG0148504 | CONRAIL PAULSBORO YARD | NJG0157201 | RIDGEWOOD VILLAGE WPC FACILITY | NJG0159425 | NORTHEAST SERVICES INC |
| NJG0148601 | CONRAIL METUCHEN YARD | NJG0157228 | HARRISON BROOK STP | NJG0159433 | BERKELEY HEIGHTS WPCF |
| NJG0148610 | CONRAIL BURLINGTON YARD | NJG0157236 | FRANCIS S. DOYLE JR TREATMENT FACILI | NJG0159441 | POLYFIL CORP |
| NJG0148628 | CONRAIL PORT READING YARD | NJG0157287 | EAST WINDSOR WATER POLLUTION CONTRO | ONUJG0159522 | NORDHOFF HOLDING CO LLC |
| NJG0148644 | CONRAIL PORT OF NEWARK YARD | NJG0157325 | LANGER TRANSPORT CORPORATION | NJG0159531 | NATIONAL CASEIN OF NJ |
| NJG0148679 | NORTHERN OIL RECOVERY INC | NJG0157333 | DELRAN TWP SEWER UTILITY DEPT | NJG0159565 | KEYSTONE PLASTICS INC |
| NJG0148814 | CONRAIL OAK ISLAND YARD | NJG0157341 | MIDDLETOWN SA (TOMSA) | NJG0159573 | BOOTH MOVERS LTD |
| NJG0150576 | INDEPENDENCE PLATING CORP | NJG0157406 | BORDENTOWN SA BLACK'S CREEK STP | NJG0159590 | SAINT GOBAIN PERFORMANCE PLASTICS CO |
| NJG0153737 | ITW COVID INC | NJG0157422 | MOORESTOWN TWP WWTP | NJG0159697 | MAGNETIC METALS CORP |
| NJG0153745 | ROSEMANS BOAT YARD | NJG0157431 | SOMERSET RARITAN VALLEY SA | NJG0159701 | NEW PENN MOTOR MOTOR EXPRESS INC |
| NJG0154334 | UFP BERLIN LLC | NJG0157465 | MAPLE SHADE TWP PARK AVE WWTP | NJG0159719 | TWO RIVERS WATER RECLAMATION AUTHORI |
| NJG0154423 | NEPTUNE TWP SEWERAGE AUTH WWTP | NJG0157481 | MEDFORD TWP STP | NJG0159735 | SULLY'S MARINE, LLC. |
| NJG0154491 | GREENWOOD LAKE MARINA LLC | NJG0157490 | XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC. | NJG0159778 | MILLER & SON |
| NJG0154709 | RARITAN TOWNSHIP MUA STP | NJG0157520 | ELMWOOD WTP | NJG0159824 | F&M MACHINE CO |
| NJG0154725 | HACKETTSTOWN MUA | NJG0157546 | WEEKS MARINE INC | NJG0159875 | CENTRAL METALS INC |
| NJG0154768 | STONY BROOK RSA- RIVER ROAD STP | NJG0157589 | PHARMACHEM LABORATORIES INC | NJG0159891 | HOLOGRAPHIC FINISHING INC |
| NJG0154822 | POLE TAVERN EQUIPMENT | NJG0157619 | BELMAR BORO MARINA | NJG0159921 | WEBTECH INC |
| NJG0154849 | MOUNTAIN VIEW WPCF | NJG0157678 | RANDALL MFG CO INC | NJG0160024 | CAMP SIX INC & MAIN LAKE MARKET |
| NJG0154881 | TWO BRIDGES WASTEWATER TREATMENT I | | CLINTON TOWN WWTP | NJG0160032 | HOBBY WORLD DEVELOPMENT INC |
| NJG0155004 | HANGSTERFER'S LABORATORIES INC | NJG0157775 | KOBA CORP | NJG0160091 | ALL AMERICAN POLY CORP |
| NJG0155012 | WOODCLIFF STP | NJG0157783 | SUSSEX CNTY MUA UPPER WALLKILL FACIL | | PETERSON STAMPING & MANUFACTURING CO |
| NJG0155080 | MADISON-CHATHAM JOINT MEETING | NJG0157791 | FLORHAM PARK WATER POLLUTION CONTR | | WORTHINGTON BIOCHEMICAL CORP |
| NJG0155209 | EDGEWATER MARINA PARK & FERRY LAND | | ENA MEAT PACKING INC | NJG0160326 | BIND RITE SERVICES INC |
| NJG0155217 | LPS INDUSTRIES | NJG0157902 | PENNSVILLE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY | NJG0160342 | BOBBIE'S BOATS CENTRAL MOVING SYSTEMS |
| NJG0155225 NJG0155241 | ROCKAWAY VALLEY REG SA RIVERSIDE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY | NJG0157961 NJG0158003 | RUTAN POLY INDUSTRIES INC TEL INSTRUMENT ELECTRONICS CORP | NJG0160385 NJG0160407 | CENTRAL MOVING SYSTEMS W J CASEY TRUCKING & RIGGING CO INC |
| NJG0155250 | DOCKS MARINE | NJG0158003 | UPTOWN BAKERIES | NJG0160555 | WASTE MANAGEMENT OF NJ |
| NJG0155268 | MOUNT HOLLY WPCF | NJG0158020 | TOWNSHIP OF OCEAN SEWERAGE AUTHOR | | LEONARDO STATE MARINA |
| NJG0155292 | LOWER TOWNSHIP MUA | NJG0158089 | F P SCHMIDT MANUFACTURING CO | NJG0160679 | AMERGRAPH CORP |
| NJG0155272 | HARTFORD RD WASTEWATER TREATMENT | | DELAWARE #1 WATER POLLUTION CONTRO | | TEMPTIME CORP |
| NJG0155365 | BAYSHORE REGIONAL SEW AUTH | NJG0158135 | KAPPUS PLASTIC CO INC | NJG0160849 | D F BENANTI INC |
| NJG0155381 | LAMBERTVILLE MUNICIPAL UTILITY AUTH | | EVOQUA WATER TECHNOLOGIES LLC | NJG0160865 | MAPLEWOOD BEVERAGE PACKERS LLC |
| NJG0155403 | RED OAK POWER LLC | NJG0158186 | FEDEX FREIGHT INC - SBR | NJG0160903 | IMCLONE SYSTEMS LLC |
| NJG0155446 | PINE BROOK STP | NJG0158194 | SURFSIDE PRODUCTS LLC | NJG0160920 | VERNON SAL INC |
| NJG0155454 | LINDEN ROSELLE SA | NJG0158241 | RICO FOODS INC | NJG0160997 | XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT INC XNJ |
| NJG0155616 | PFIZER AVIATION FACILITY- HANGER 100 | NJG0158259 | HAMILTON TWP WPCF | NJG0161055 | POLICASTRO SERVICE INC |
| NJG0155632 | SECAUCUS MUA | NJG0158267 | COVALENCE SPECIALTY ADHESIVES | NJG0161080 | NWL TRANSFORMERS INC |
| NJG0155705 | WOODLAND WATER POLLUTION CONTROL | UNIG0158275 | QUALITY METAL FINISHING CORP | NJG0161161 | GUARDIAN DRUG CO |
| NJG0155713 | BUTTERWORTH WATER POLLUTION CONTR | ONUG0158283 | ALL GRANITE & MARBLE CO | NJG0161179 | EGGO CO |
| NJG0155730 | NORTHWEST BERGEN CNTY UA | NJG0158291 | PENN METAL FINISHING CO INC | NJG0161195 | TRAP-ZAP ENVIRONMENTAL SYSTEM INC |
| NJG0155772 | CHATHAM TWP MAIN STP | NJG0158356 | POMPTON LAKES BORO MUA | NJG0161209 | LOCKHEED MARTIN MS2 |
| NJG0155918 | MORRIS CNTY MUA | NJG0158372 | PITT OHIO EXPRESS | NJG0161314 | B&G FOODS N AMERICA INC VIOLET PACKI |
| NJG0155951 | LONG BRANCH SEWERAGE AUTHORITY | NJG0158402 | ENGINEERING LABORATORIES INC | NJG0161365 | 480 DUNCAN CORP |
| NJG0156043 | MORRIS COUNTY MARINE INC | NJG0158411 | ENERGY KINETICS INC | NJG0161543 | MULCH CONCEPT LLC |
| NJG0156051 | ALPINE & ENGLEWOOD BOAT BASINS | NJG0158453 | PEPSI BEVERAGES CO | NJG0161560 | ARCHITECTURAL WINDOW MANUFACTURING C |
| NJG0156060 | WILLINGBORO WATER POLLUTION CONTRO | | A K STAMPING CO INC | NJG0161578 | HARBOR FREIGHT TRANSPORT CORP |
| NJG0156116 | RENAISSANCE LAKEWOOD LLC | NJG0158500 | LANDZETTEL & SONS INC | NJG0161586 | MARLOW PARK LLC |
| | | | | | |

| NJG0161667 | SUPERIOR POWDER COATING INC | NJG0163589 | CINNAMINSON SA | NJG0165492 | KNF NEUBERGER INC |
|--------------------------|---|--------------------------|---|--------------------------|--|
| NJG0161675 | PSS WAREHOUSE TRANSPORT | NJG0163601 | CHELTEN HOUSE PRODUCTS | NJG0165514 | ELECTRO MINIATURES CORP |
| NJG0161683 | J A S CONTRACTING, LLC | NJG0163619 | AMBROSE BULDO SANITATION SERVICE INC | CNJG0165557 | PITT OHIO EXPRESS LLC |
| NJG0161691 | IRON HORSE CONSTRUCTION CO INC | NJG0163694 | BIHLER OF AMERICA INC | NJG0165654 | BRANDYWINE ASSOCIATES LLC |
| NJG0161705 | T REAGAN TRUCKING | NJG0163708 | ALLISON SYSTEMS CORP | NJG0165689 | MEADOWBROOK INVENTIONS INC |
| NJG0161713 | HARRIS CAMDEN TERMINAL CO | NJG0163716 | H. LIEDTKA CO INC | NJG0165697 | TED & SONS FORKED RIVER MARINA INC |
| NJG0161721 | JACK ROBINSON WASTE DISPOSAL SERVICE | NJG0163741 | LOTITO FOODS INC | NJG0165735 | MURPHY & READ SPRING MFG CO INC |
| NJG0161748 | MYLES TRANSPORTATION INC | NJG0163759 | LOVE PALLET COMPANY | NJG0165751 | HUNTERDON COUNTY TRANSFER STATION |
| NJG0161756 | TEV TRUCKING | NJG0163783 | SUBURBAN DISPOSAL INC | NJG0165760 | JARCHEM INNOVATED INGREDIENTS LLC |
| NJG0161764 | ALEX SZEKULA JR & JERRY SZEKULA | NJG0163813 | TOM JAMES CO DBA INDIVUALIZED SHIRT | NJG0165778 | CHARLES GOELLER |
| NJG0161811 | SHOTMEYER BROS | NJG0163848 | OLD FASHIONED KITCHEN INC | NJG0165794 | SILVER LINE BUILDING PRODUCTS LLC |
| NJG0161829 | HASKELL PAVING INC | NJG0163872 | TABATCHNICK FINE FOODS INC | NJG0165816 | DEWEY ELECTRONICS CORP |
| NJG0161837 | LEVARI TRUCKING CO INC | NJG0163911 | SOMERSET COVE MARINA LLC | NJG0166120 | BRUKER OST LLC |
| NJG0161888 | WJ DEVINE & SON TRUCKING LLC | NJG0163929 | 7116 PARK BLVD LLC | NJG0166430 | SAINT GOBAIN PERFORMANCE PLASTICS |
| NJG0161900 | CARL LIGHT TRUCKING | NJG0163970 | 48 FORTY SOLUTIONS | NJG0166570 | NATIONAL FREIGHT INC |
| NJG0161977 | KATZ'S MARINA AT THE COVE | NJG0163996 | ATLANTIC CAPES FISHERIES INC | NJG0166600 | TEKKOTE CORP |
| NJG0162001 | FRANK CAPASSO INC | NJG0164003 | AUTO-CHLOR SYSTEMS INC | NJG0166651 | ABC COMPANIES |
| NJG0162019 | TJ MCDERMOTT TRANS CO INC | NJG0164038 | FIRST STUDENT INC #11501 | NJG0166677 | AYERS CORPORATION OPERATIONS FACILIT |
| NJG0162035 | PAUL & MARC CONSTRUCTION INC | NJG0164062 | FAIRFIELD LAUNDRY MACHINERY CORP | NJG0166774 | SIGMA EXTRUDING CORP DBA SIGMA STRET |
| NJG0162078 | MEADOWLANDS DISTRIBUTION CENTER #1 | NJG0164071 | BRIGGS TRANSPORTATION | NJG0166871 | STANDARD PIPE PRODUCTS INC |
| NJG0162086 | JAMES D BAILEY TRUCKING INC | NJG0164119 | HIGHVIEW PROPERTIES THREE | NJG0166898 | MONMOUTH JET CENTER |
| NJG0162167 | SINCLAIR AND RUSH INC | NJG0164143 | NEW WORLD VAN LINES | NJG0167011 | 814 AMERICAS INC |
| NJG0162175 | DANA TRANSPORT SYSTEMS INC | NJG0164151 | ROADTEX LTL, INC. | NJG0167070 | FREEHOLD RACEWAY |
| NJG0162191 | IRONBOUND INTERMODAL INC | NJG0164178 | STAG BROTHERS CAST STONE CO INC | NJG0167100 | ROSS TRENTON LLC |
| NJG0162221 | ASCOT TAG & LABEL CO INC | NJG0164186 | GOOD AUTOMATIC WINDLASS | NJG0167151 | CEDAR COVE MARINA |
| NJG0162230 | WHITE EAGLE PRINTING CO | NJG0164208 | CITYSAFE INC | NJG0167185 | COLD HEADED FASTENERS INC |
| NJG0162248 | MAYBERRY RIGGERS INC | NJG0164216 | DODSON VAULT CO | NJG0167193 | PETER PAN BUS LINES |
| NJG0162264 | LAWRENCE PALLETS INC | NJG0164224 | CARTER MANUFACTURING CO INC | NJG0167215 | SEASONAL WORLD |
| NJG0162272 | RECONSERVE OF NJ | NJG0164232 | VAN NESS PLASTIC MOLDING CO INC | NJG0167258 | PR II/GAR TREMLEY PROPERTY TWO & THR |
| NJG0162311 | ALPHA LEHIGH TOOL & MACHINE CO INC | NJG0164259 | HAMILTON TRANSIT CORPORATE CENTER | NJG0167266 | MERCK SHARP & DOHME CORP |
| NJG0162329 | HUTTON CONSTRUCTION | NJG0164275 | CLIFTON METAL PRODUCTS CO INC | NJG0167347 | RUDOLPH TECHNOLOGIES INC |
| NJG0162337 | ARROW FASTENER CO | NJG0164313 | EXTECH BUILDING MATERIALS INC | NJG0167355 | PALATINE HILL LLC |
| NJG0162426 | EDGEBORO DISPOSAL INC | NJG0164321 | NEYRA INDUSTRIES INC | NJG0167401 | HERCULES INDUSTRIAL EQUIPMENT LLC |
| NJG0162507 | MARS GRAPHICS INC | NJG0164348 | HOME RUBBER CO | NJG0167576 | PRECISION ESCALATOR PRODUCTS |
| NJG0162515 | DELVA TOOL & MACHINE CORP | NJG0164372 | CARTERET DIE CASTING CORP | NJG0167738 | ETO STERILIZATION |
| NJG0162523 | CITROIL ENTERPRISES | NJG0164381 | ISOLANTITE MFG CO INC | NJG0167746 | CRYSTAL MOTOR EXPRESS INC |
| NJG0162647 | ROSANO HOWELL LAND LLC | NJG0164399 | FEDEX FREIGHT INC - NEW | NJG0167789 | TRI STATE QUIKRETE |
| NJG0162671 | XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INC XCV | NJG0164402 | HAIR SYSTEMS INC | NJG0167894 | KEYPORT AUTO BODY SHOP INC/SHAMROCK |
| NJG0162701 | RUOFF & SONS INC | NJG0164411 | SMITHS CONCRETE PRODUCTS | NJG0167924 | POYLCEL STRUCTURAL FOAM INC |
| NJG0162752 | HHH MACHINE CO | NJG0164569 | CREST FOAM INDUSTRIES INC | | J JOSEPHSON INC |
| NJG0162761 | NORTHEAST INDUSTRIAL | NJG0164585 | SUNBRITE DYE CO | | MAIN TAPE CO INC |
| NJG0162795 | MECHANICAL PRECISION INC | NJG0164674 | AMECHI FENCE CORP | NJG0168122 | COREPHARMA |
| NJG0162884 | HN LUCAS & SON | | T & L TRANSPORTATION | NJG0168131 | ELECTRIC FORKLIFT REPAIR CORP |
| NJG0162906 | PABST ENTERPRISES EQUIPMENT CO INC | NJG0164704 | JOSEPH CRESCENZO LLC | NJG0168211 | HUNTER TRUCK SALES |
| NJG0162914 | BREZA BUS SERVICE INC | NJG0164739 | ARTISTIC FENCE CO | NJG0168262 | GERRESHEIMER GLASS INC |
| NJG0162965 | SHEPPARD BUS SERVICE INC | NJG0164755 | CRYOFAB INC | NJG0168289 | RMJF |
| NJG0162973 | STAR RAVIOLI MFG CO INC | NJG0164801 | BRIDOR USA INC | NJG0168327 | VEOLIA MORSES MILL |
| NJG0162981 | | NJG0164810 | ASPIRE PHARMACEUTICALS INC | NJG0168360 | FIRST AVIATION SERVICES |
| NJG0163015 | HOUSE OF HERBS INC | NJG0164909 | AC CONVENTION CENTER | NJG0168467 | PEERLESS COATINGS LLC |
| NJG0163031 | SEA BREEZE | | JAMES ZYLSTRA ENTERPRISES INC | NJG0168475 | FIRST AVIATION SERVICES |
| NJG0163121 | PURATOS CORP | NJG0164976 | PEPCO | NJG0168521 | HILLMAN'S BUS SERVICE INC |
| NJG0163139 | E GORSKY INC | NJG0164984 | DEERFIELD MACHINE PARTS/HAMELIN PRODUCTS INC. | | JET AVATION |
| NJG0163147 | SPRINGFIELD METAL PRODUCTS CO INC | NJG0164992 | MULBERRY METAL PRODUCTS INC | | J E MOWERY & SON |
| NJG0163163 | LAKELAND BUS LINES INC | NJG0165000 | COINING TECHNOLOGIES INC | NJG0168823 | FEDEX HOME DELIVERY |
| NJG0163287 | EDKER INDUSTRIES INC | NJG0165026 | ROBEN MFG CO INC | NJG0168921 | EFS PARLIN HOLDINGS LLC |
| NJG0163317 | LIBERTY COCA COLA BEVERAGES LLC | NJG0165034 | ROBERT J. DONALDSON CO INC POWERTECH INC | NJG0168971 | FEDEX GROUND CAMDEN FACILITY |
| NJG0163325 | EFCO | NJG0165085 | | NJG0169005 | ZIMMER BIOMET TRABECULAR METAL TECHN |
| NJG0163392 | MILLVILLE RESCUE SQUAD | NJG0165107 | ELECTRONIC CONCEPTS INC | NJG0169021 | G & D MATERIALS LLC |
| NJG0163414 | VINELAND KOSHER POULTRY CO INC | NJG0165182 | BOBS SIGNS POOF DECK INC | | NWL TRANSFORMER INC (BORDEN FAC) |
| NJG0163422 | WMK LLC DBA MOBILITY WORKS | NJG0165212 | ROOF DECK INC | NJG0169064 | ROCHE MOLECULAR SYSTEMS |
| NJG0163449 | RIVER GLENN | NJG0165271 | VENTION MEDICAL TOMKEN BLATING INC | NJG0169081 | ROCHE MOLECULAR SYSTEMS |
| NJG0163465 | ASTRO TOOL & MACHINE CO INC | NJG0165310 | TOMKEN PLATING INC | NJG0169111 | CAPE MAY FOODS LLC DBA LAMONICA FIN |
| NJG0163511 NJG0163538 | BRICK TWP BOARD OF ED | NJG0165328 NJG0165344 | NEUMANN SHEET METAL INC | NJG0169145 NJG0169200 | RUNWAY SAFE INC |
| NJG0163538 | AMERICAN SHED BUILDERS INC | NJG0165344 | GLTT LLC | NJG0169200 NJG0169251 | SWC OPERATING CO II LLC |
| NJG0163546 NJG0163554 | MELTON SALES & SERVICE TRIPLE S INDUSTRIES | NJG0165352 NJG0165361 | COMAR LLC HUTCHINSON INDUSTRIES INC | NJG0169251 NJG0169269 | MERCK SHARP & DOHME LLC SUBARU OF AMERICA INC NAT TECH TRAIN |
| NJG0163554 NJG0163562 | STECH TRUCKING | NJG0165361 NJG0165417 | ANDREW B DUFFY INC | NJG0169269 NJG0169340 | BLUE WATER MARINE REPAIRS INC |
| NJG0163502 NJG0163571 | SETHNESS PRODUCTS CO | NJG0165433 | AIRGAS SPECIALTY GASES INC | NJG0169340 NJG0169374 | COLLINS & CO LLC |
| 14501033/1 | 22.1II.2551RODOCIS CO | | THROTO OF ECHTET I GASES INC | . 10001073/4 | COLLING & COLLEC |

| NJG0169412 | 4039 CSC LITTLE EGG HARBOR NJ | NJG0179752 | SOMET TRUCK CENTER LLC | NJG0212547 | WATERFRONT MARINE |
|--|---|--------------------------|--------------------------------------|--------------------------|--------------------------------------|
| NJG0169447 | | | LINDE ELECTRONICS & SPECIALITY GASES | | NEW GENERATION MARINE INC |
| NJG0169471 | | NJG0179949 | SUMMIT TRANSFER STATION | NJG0213209 | CANAL POINT MARINA |
| NJG0169528 | | NJG0180122 | B&G FOODS NORTH AMERICA, INC | NJG0213268 | WA CLEARY CORP |
| NJG0169781 | | | MARVE DEVELOPMENT CORP | NJG0213200 | GREIF PACKAGING LLC |
| NJG0169871 | | | HAWK ISLAND MARINA | | FEDERAL EXPRESS EWRRT |
| NJG0169871 NJG0169919 | | | PIM BRANDS LLC | NJG0213829 NJG0214906 | WHIPPANY ACTUATION SYSTEMS |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0169927 | | | REPUBLIC SERVICES OF NJ LLC | NJG0215236 | GENERAL PALLET INDUSTRIES INC |
| NJG0169951 | | NJG0182567 | GODWIN PUMPS BRIDGEPORT SITE 22&84 L | | PARKWAY PLASTICS INC |
| NJG0170143 | | | STRAIGHT EDGE STRIPING LLC | NJG0215724 | YUSEN LOGISTICS AMERICAS INC |
| NJG0170160 | | | CONSARC BUILDING | NJG0216127 | CLAYTON TRUCK GARAGE |
| NJG0170186 | | | DART SEASONAL PRODUCTS INC | NJG0216151 | SOMERVILLE BUSINESS PARK |
| NJG0170283 | KENS MARINE SERVICE INC | NJG0184373 | US PHARMA LABS INC | NJG0216895 | WASTE MANAGEMENT OF NJ INC |
| NJG0170291 | SILK CITY STONE | NJG0184829 | MUNROS MARINA INC. | NJG0217034 | BRENNTAG SPECIALTIES INC. |
| NJG0170429 | SEOUL TRADING USA CO | NJG0184977 | UNION COUNTY COLLEGE-KELLOGG BLDG | NJG0217425 | SENSORS UNLIMITED |
| NJG0170542 | INTERGRATED LAMINATE SYSTEMS INC | NJG0185621 | A. DUIE PYLE | NJG0217743 | BRODIE SYSTEMS INC |
| NJG0170658 | CJ TMI MFG. AMERICA LLC | NJG0185701 | ROBERTET FLAVORS INC | NJG0218103 | SAKOUTIS BROTHERS DISPOSAL INC |
| NJG0170861 | SHISEIDO AMERICA INC | NJG0185973 | MT HOLLY MUA MAPLE AVE WTP | NJG0218111 | SEAVIEW HARBOR MARINA |
| NJG0171051 | EXPRESS CONTAINER SERVICES | NJG0186295 | OHM LABORATORIES INC | NJG0218731 | DYNAMIC DELIVERY SYSTEMS |
| NJG0171140 | CALI CARTING INC | NJG0187216 | SOUTH JERSEY SANITATION CO | NJG0219525 | GUEST PACKAGING LLC |
| NJG0171301 | WESTSIDE TRANSLOAD LLC | NJG0190021 | SYSCO METRO NORTH | NJG0219690 | SENAT POULTRY |
| NJG0171531 | CAREONE AT HOLMDEL | NJG0190390 | YRC INC 165 | NJG0219738 | KEYSTONE INDUSTRIES |
| NJG0171611 | US DROP FORGE CO | NJG0190454 | UPS CARTAGE SERVICES INC- NJNWK | NJG0220035 | CITY BARREL |
| NJG0171671 | 5107-5111 BELMAR BLVD LLC | NJG0191973 | FIRST STUDENT INC #12625 | NJG0221040 | DAPPER BUS FACILITY-KEASBEY |
| NJG0171735 | ALLSTATE CAN CORP | NJG0192953 | KEARNY GENERATING STATION | NJG0221830 | WING AND ROTOR TRANSPORTATION HOLDIN |
| NJG0171794 | | | DELISA DEMOLITION INC | NJG0221856 | ALLSTATE POWER VAC |
| NJG0172022 | | | FIRST IN FLIGHT | NJG0222020 | WYETH HOLDINGS LLC |
| NJG0172049 | | | SHEPPARD BUS SERVICE | | FEDEX HOME DELIVERY |
| NJG0172146 | INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY SERV JOHNSO | | SHEPPARD BUS SERVICE | | NORTHEAST PALLET RECYCLING LLC |
| NJG0172154 | | | R J MILLER AIRPARK | | MATTHEWS TRANSPORTATION SERVICE INC |
| NJG0172481 | | | XPO LOGISTICS FREIGHT, INCXSD | | THE FILLO FACTORY |
| NJG0172481 NJG0173118 | | | NESSER METALS AND ALLOYS | | IKEA DISTRIBUTION SERVICES INC |
| | | | FORTESCUE STATE MARINA | | NEWARK ENERGY CENTER |
| NJG0173169 NJG0173185 | | | | NJG0228087 | |
| | | | ELKEM INC | | SPORTSMANS MARINA |
| NJG0173231 | | | ESTES EXPRESS LINES INC | | NATIONAL ELECTRIC WIRE CO |
| NJG0173258 | HASKIN SHELLFISH RESEARCH LABORATOR | | MASCO CABINETRY LLC | NJG0228834 | CULTECH INC |
| NJG0173266 | | | HOMELAND VINYL PRODUCTS | | IVOCLAR VIVADENT MFG INC |
| NJG0173355 | | NJG0196908 | CENTRAL JERSEY WASTE & RECYCLING, IN | | TIFFANY & CO |
| NJG0173495 | | | EP HOMEIK SHEET METAL INC | | KAMPACK INC |
| NJG0173746 | | | FB INTERNATIONAL INC | NJG0229482 | GANNET WAREHOUSING CORP |
| NJG0173797 | OCEAN HEIGHTS MARINA LLC | | MEDTRONIC | NJG0231291 | COSTCO DEPOT #175 |
| NJG0173819 | NATUREX INC | NJG0199206 | A DUIE PYLE COMPANIES | NJG0232262 | COSTCO WHOLESALE #196 |
| NJG0173851 | LANXESS CORP | NJG0199851 | JERSEY COOPERAGE CO INC | NJG0233871 | COACH USA/COMMUNITY COACH |
| NJG0173924 | WEST DEPTFORD ENERGY STATION | NJG0200964 | QUVA PHARMA INC | NJG0233889 | ROBERTET INC |
| NJG0174033 | SIGNATURE FUEL FARM | NJG0201081 | H B FULLER CONSTRUCTION PRODUCTS | NJG0234958 | EARTH FRIENDLY PRODUCTS |
| NJG0174068 | YRC FREIGHT 112 | NJG0201197 | METROPOLITAN ARCHITECTURAL WOODWO | ORKG0237574 | JAYLO REAL ESTATE |
| NJG0174114 | TRIPLE M SANITATION S3ERVICES/STANDA | NJG0201693 | ROCK TENN-NEWARK | NJG0237591 | BARRINGTON SERVICE CENTER |
| NJG0174149 | SAMR INC | NJG0202029 | IWS TRANSFER SYSTEMS OF NJ INC - GAR | NJG0238121 | CAL CHLOR CORP |
| NJG0174190 | SHORT LOAD CONCRETE | NJG0202355 | R WAY TOOLING AND METAL WORKS | NJG0238651 | REX LUMBER CO |
| NJG0174246 | SCHOONER ISLAND MARINA | NJG0203238 | INTERPORT MAINTENANCE CO INC | NJG0238660 | NEWTECH RECYCLING |
| NJG0174254 | DOREMUS AVE RECYCLING TRANSFER | NJG0203521 | EARTH THEBAULT | NJG0238694 | KEYMAR WAREHOUSE CO INC |
| NJG0174289 | CHARLES BAHR & SON INC. | NJG0203629 | ACCUPAC | NJG0239500 | J&J SNACK FOODS CORP |
| NJG0174432 | GRIGNARD CO LLC | NJG0203645 | LAKEWOOD AIRPORT | NJG0239828 | JEMA AMERICAN |
| NJG0174505 | FIRST PRIORITY EMERCENCY VEHICLES | NJG0203653 | RTS PACKAGING | NJG0239836 | FURNITURE X CHANGE |
| NJG0174548 | LINDEN SANITARY LANDFILL | NJG0204072 | FEDERAL EXPRESS CORP EWRRT | NJG0239852 | BLUE LINE DRYWALL & INSULATION |
| NJG0174564 | FRANKLIN PRECAST | NJG0204382 | IDL TECHNIEDGE | NJG0240044 | MERCK SHARP & DOHME CORP |
| NJG0174718 | | | 34 EDGEBORO RD LLC | NJG0240095 | STONHARD (CHERRY HILL) |
| NJG0174807 | | | BARKER BUS CO INC | NJG0240541 | ASPIRE BAKERIES |
| NJG0174815 | | NJG0204986 | ANHEUSER BUSCH SALES OF NJ LLC | NJG0240559 | COSTCO WHOLESALE #265 |
| NJG0174840 | | | MARSH ST TERMINAL | NJG0240591 | INTERNATIONAL MOTOR FREIGHT |
| NJG0174840 NJG0176176 | | | PATWIN PLASTICS | | MICRO CORP |
| NJG0176176 NJG0176516 | | | VEECO INSTRUMENTS INC. | | SALEM INDUSTRIAL PARK |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0177105 | | NJG0207233 | GARDEN STATE REMOVAL COMPANY | NJG0241393 | RUSSELL REID SEWELL |
| NJG0177164 | REPUBLIC SERVICES OF NEW JERSEY, LLC | | MILLHURST MILLS | | NEW JERSEY MEGA |
| NJG0177563 | LIC DI ACTIC CALECLI C | | | NJG0241661 | |
| | | | CREST ULTRASONICS | | GOLDEN METALS INC |
| NJG0178543 | CENTRAL JERSEY WASTE AND RECYCLING I | NJG0210013 | TE WIRE AND CABLE LLC | NJG0242047 | LEBANON CHEESE CO INC |
| NJG0178543 NJG0178845 NJG0179060 | CENTRAL JERSEY WASTE AND RECYCLING I COLGATE PAPER STOCK CO INC | NJG0210013 NJG0210323 | | NJG0242047 | |

| NJG0242713 | MEGAWATT MACHINE SERVICES | NJG0264032 | STAG INDUSTRIAL | NJG0289540 | VIRGINIA DARE EXTRACT CO |
|--------------------------|--------------------------------------|--------------------------|--------------------------------------|--------------------------|---|
| NJG0242713 | GPR CO INC | NJG0265233 | HOLTEC INTERNATIONAL | | FIABILA USA INC |
| NJG0242870 | THERMO FISHER SCIENTIFIC | NJG0265489 | NORTH HUDSON YACHT CLUB | NJG0289973 | FRESHREALM |
| NJG0242870 NJG0243582 | 350 CARTER ROAD, LLC | NJG0265896 | VINELAND BIN | NJG0290459 | BARLET'S MARINA |
| | | | | | |
| NJG0244155 | MCINNIS USA INC | NJG0266531 | XYLEM DEWATERING SOLUTIONS INC. | NJG0290874 | RIGGINS WEST DEPTFORD TERMINAL |
| NJG0244686 | HEAT TIMER CORP | NJG0266914 | HEYCO PRODUCTS CORP | NJG0291404 | OLD DOMINION FREIGHT LINE INC - BOON |
| NJG0244716 | INTERNATIONAL PAPER RD DISPLAY | NJG0266965 | LIBERTY HARBOR HOLDING, LLC | NJG0291994 | CONRAIL BAYWAY YARD |
| NJG0244911 | C & C MARINE SALES LLC | NJG0268801 | ARIZONA BEVERAGES USA LLC | NJG0292168 | NATIONAL MANUACTURING CO INC |
| NJG0245275 | Norfolk Southern Elizabethport TBT F | NJG0270504 | SPECTRA COLORS CORPORATION | NJG0292974 | JIMMY'S TRUCKING INC |
| NJG0245551 | MAPEI CORP | NJG0270610 | FEDEX FREIGHT INC ENJ | NJG0293300 | CUMBERLAND DAIRY LLC |
| NJG0245879 | ASHLAND INC | NJG0271365 | INNOPHOS, LLC | NJG0295230 | BWI BRANCHBURG |
| NJG0245917 | THALES AVIONICS INC | NJG0271721 | CITY OF MILLVILLE WASTE WATER TREATM | /INJG0295248 | HENRY REPEATING ARMS CO |
| NJG0246107 | ATLANTIC COLD TRUCKING LLC | NJG0271730 | CASAGRANDE USA | NJG0295884 | FEDEX FREIGHT RNJ |
| NJG0246476 | REGENCY TRANSPORTATION INC | NJG0272108 | TRIBECA OVEN, LLC | NJG0295892 | VG RESOURCES LLC SWT&M RECYCLING CTR |
| NJG0246760 | TROLLEY TOURS INC | NJG0272183 | AGILEX FLAVORS AND FRAGRANCES | NJG0295906 | CUMBERLAND COUNTY UA |
| NJG0246778 | MASONITE CORP. | NJG0272493 | SCHUPPS LANDING | NJG0296481 | COURIER SYSTEMS |
| NJG0247235 | MACEDO BUSINESS PARK II | NJG0272752 | ELECTRONIC RECYCLERS INTERNATIONAL | INJG0298875 | AMERICAN TRADING INTERNATIONAL |
| NJG0247278 | GGB LLC | NJG0272761 | UNFI HOWELL | NJG0298883 | AMERICAN TRADING INTERNATIONAL |
| NJG0248223 | SUMMIT CUSTOM SPRAY DRYING | NJG0272850 | JM ENGLEWOOD MARINA | NJG0298921 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES, INC - ACY2 |
| NJG0248231 | NOVARTIS PHARMACEUTICALS CORP | NJG0273988 | DANISCO US INC | NJG0299201 | DRP GIBBSTOWN LOGISTICS CTR |
| NJG0248665 | HOUSE OF GRANITE | NJG0274429 | MPS-WESTROCK CO | NJG0300357 | FEDCO STEEL CORPORATION |
| NJG0249335 | GARDEN STATE RECYCLING INC | NJG0275280 | FEDEX GROUND - ROBBINSVILLE | NJG0300403 | JAYS BUS SERVICE |
| NJG0249441 | BURLINGTON GENERATING STATION | NJG0275727 | IRVIN RAPHAEL INC | NJG0300501 | JAYS BUS SERVICE |
| NJG0249688 | CENVEO WORLDWIDE LIMITED | NJG0276162 | LAKE HOPATOCONG MARINE | NJG0300616 | COLLEGEN MATRIX., INC. |
| NJG0250023 | MONTANA CONSTRUCTION CORP | NJG0276375 | ADVANCEPIERRE FOODS INC | NJG0300811 | SUTTON WINDOW FASHIONS EDISON |
| NJG0250058 | SNYDER BUS SERVICE INC | NJG0276570 | PROSPECT POINT MARINAS | NJG0301221 | MARINER'S SUN HARBOR MARINA |
| NJG0250180 | AMES RUBBER CORP PLANT #1 | NJG0276588 | PROSPECT POINT MARINAS | NJG0302287 | WATERFRONT MARINE |
| NJG0250309 | DAILY NEWS LP | NJG0276821 | EUROPEAN COFFEE CLASSICS | NJG0302368 | AMAZOM.COM SERVICES, INC-HEW2 |
| NJG0250422 | FERRY MACHINE CORP | NJG0276839 | AMAZON.COM.SERVICES, LLC | NJG0302376 | ALLIED METAL INDUSTRIES INC |
| NJG0251232 | FAIRWAY BLDG PRODUCTS LLC | NJG0276901 | BMS PRINCETON PIKE CAMPUS | NJG0302899 | NATIONAL RETAIL SYSTEMS INC |
| NJG0251496 | CRA TRUCKING | NJG0277215 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES, ILLC | NJG0303658 | KEARFOTT CORPORATION |
| NJG0251500 | EDMUND OPTICS | NJG0277223 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC - HNY4 | NJG0303747 | READY REFRESH CARLSTADT |
| NJG0251798 | ACR WHEEL REPAIR | NJG0277231 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES, LLC | NJG0304930 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC - DNJ6 |
| NJG0252221 | GYPSUM NORTH CORP | NJG0277240 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES, LLC | NJG0305057 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC-DNJ2 |
| NJG0252280 | DIVERSIFIED CPC INTERNATIONAL INC | NJG0277258 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES, LLC | NJG0305197 | AMAZON FACILITY HPH1 |
| NJG0252298 | MANGO CUSTOM CABINETS | NJG0277266 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES, LLC | NJG0305235 | LYNX FBO MORRISTOWN, LLC |
| NJG0252590 | CAVALIER ENVIRONMENTAL COMPLIANCE | | AMAZON.COM SERVICES, LLC | NJG0307475 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC-DNJ7 |
| NJG0252701 | SEA ISLE ICE COMPANY INC | NJG0277291 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES, LLC | NJG0308056 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC-DJE3 |
| NJG0252701 NJG0253138 | UNIVERSAL PALLET INC | NJG0277509 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES, LLC | NJG0308030 NJG0308188 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC - DJE2 |
| NJG0253136 NJG0253146 | PLASTIC EXPRESS | NJG0277517 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES, LLC | NJG0308188 NJG0308358 | OATLY INC |
| | TGL INTERNATIONAL INC | NJG0277517 NJG0277525 | | NJG0308579 | |
| NJG0253189 | | | AMAZON.COM SERVICES, INC TEB6 | | IVOCLAR VIVADENT MANUFACTORING INC. AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC |
| NJG0253201 | NESTLE WATERS NORTH AMERICA | NJG0277983 | RING CONTAINER TECHNOLOGIES | NJG0308854 | LYCORED CORPORATION |
| NJG0253260 | DLG PALLET LLC | NJG0278068 | DEALAMAN ENTERPRISES INC | | |
| NJG0254321 | GLOBE PETROLEUM DBA GRACE OIL | NJG0278831 | NEW PROVIDENCE WASTEWATER TREATME | | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC TEB9 |
| NJG0255238 | TONI GS MARINA | NJG0279056 | FEDEX FREIGHT INC NNW | NJG0310069 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC DJZ5 |
| NJG0255670 | KASON CORP | NJG0279102 | STYLEX SEATING | NJG0310913 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC LGA5 |
| NJG0256099 | J G SCHMIDT CO INC | NJG0279439 | TYLER UNION - VINELAND | NJG0310930 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC DJZ8 |
| NJG0256439 | BARNEY'S DOCK INC | NJG0279447 | HERITAGE CRYSTAL-CLEAN LLC | NJG0311111 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC ACY8 |
| NJG0257079 | TYLER PIPE COMPANY, DIV. OF MCWANE, | NJG0281115 | OMEGA ENGINEERING | NJG0311332 | COLLAGEN MATRIX OAKLAND |
| NJG0257770 | SKIINNER'S MARINA | NJG0282065 | COMPUCOM SYSTEMS INC | NJG0311367 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC DJR6 |
| NJG0258008 | PETRO PALLET LLC | NJG0282502 | NATIONAL PAINT INDUSTRIES INC | NJG0311375 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC DJZ2 |
| NJG0258628 | REFRESCO | NJG0282898 | LOGAN TOWNSHIP MUA | NJG0311456 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC DJE6 |
| NJG0258784 | BENNETT HEAT TREATING CO INC | NJG0283363 | PLASKOLITE NEW JERSEY LLC | NJG0311553 | OMEGA ENGINEERING |
| NJG0259098 | NESTLE WATERS NORTH AMERICA | NJG0283410 | DURHAM SCHOOL SERVICE LP 4033 | NJG0311561 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC DYN5 |
| NJG0259659 | ARM-R-LITE DOOR MANUFACTURING CO. IN | NJG0283509 | INOPAK LTD | NJG0311588 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC DJZ6 |
| NJG0259764 | INDUSTRIAL HARD CHROMIUM CO INC | NJG0284041 | DOMINO'S PIZZA LLC | NJG0311847 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC TTN2 |
| NJG0260355 | ZALLER STUDIOS INC | NJG0284581 | TRANSAXLE LLC | NJG0312509 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC DJR5 |
| NJG0260606 | AQUA GULF XPRESS | NJG0284840 | NOVEL LAVORATORIES, INC. (DBA LUPIN | NJG0312517 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC DJE1 |
| NJG0260665 | SELECT ENTERPRISES INC. | NJG0285048 | NESTLE HEALTHCARE NUTRITION INC | NJG0313114 | READY REFRESH LAKEWOO |
| NJG0260673 | UCL INC | NJG0286991 | HOVIONE, LLC | NJG0313432 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC DEW5 |
| NJG0261092 | VAN-NICK PALLET INC. | NJG0287300 | CATALENT PHARMA SOLUTIONS LLC | NJG0313530 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC-DNK5 |
| NJG0261327 | FEDEX GROUND SECAUCUS | NJG0287491 | MBC FOOD MACHINERY CORP | NJG0315800 | UPS S. BRUNSWICK DEVELOPMENT IMPROVE |
| NJG0262552 | ALPHA ASSOCIATES INC. | NJG0288241 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC | NJG0315893 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC-DJR1 |
| NJG0262706 | AMNEAL PHARMACEUTICALS | NJG0288268 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES, LLC | NJG0316938 | TCG GREENCHEM INC |
| NJG0262854 | UNITED STATES GYPSUM CO | NJG0288331 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES, LLC | NJG0317241 | FEDEX GROUND AVENEL |
| NJG0263095 | READY REFRESH BY NESTLE | NJG0289132 | MARINE EQUIPMENT & SUPPLY CO | NJG0318388 | MICHAELS DISTRIBUTION CENTER |
| NJG0263397 | SUPERIOR CARRIERS INC | NJG0289159 | FABRIC CHEMICAL CORP | NJG0318507 | AR 20, LLC@MORRISTOWN AIRPORT |
| NJG0263877 | STANDARD LOGISTICS | NJG0289175 | COSMAX USA CORPORATION | NJG0318736 | JOHN LECKIE INC |
| | | | | | |

| NJG0319651 | GP RECYCLING NJ REBALE | NJG0329126 | CHEMTRADE - MATERIALS STORAGE AND M | MNJG0337447 | CALMAC MFG CORP |
|------------|-----------------------------------|------------|-------------------------------------|-------------|--------------------------------------|
| NJG0319660 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC-DEY6 | NJG0329142 | BRIMAR INDUSTRIES INC | NJG0337528 | R TAPE CORP |
| NJG0320315 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC-TEB4 | NJG0329291 | SEWAREN UNIT 7 GENERATING STA | NJG0338630 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC DYR2 |
| NJG0320421 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC-DPP3 | NJG0329461 | CYTOSORBENTS MEDICAL INC | NJG0339644 | TRANSDEV SERVICES INC |
| NJG0320943 | WWF OPERATING CO LLC | NJG0329771 | SANOFI | NJG0339792 | BAHRS RESTAURANT INC |
| NJG0322296 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC DNK7 | NJG0330710 | DR PRAEGERS SENSIBLE FOODS | NJG0341886 | 1 COMMERCE DRIVE @ BARRINGTON BUSINE |
| NJG0323098 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC DJE5 | NJG0330761 | NEWTON T&M CORP | NJG0341894 | TAKASAGO INTERNATIONAL CORP |
| NJG0323225 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC DJE9 | NJG0331155 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC-SNJ3 | NJG0342254 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC |
| NJG0323331 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC ACY9 | NJG0332020 | UNITED PARCEL SERVICE OF LYNDHURST | NJG0342416 | AIRTECH INCORPORATED |
| NJG0323349 | UNION BEVERAGE PACKERS LLC. | NJG0334120 | HALO PHARMACEUTICALS | NJG0342599 | MERCK SHARP & DOHME - K-22 DATA CENT |
| NJG0323691 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC DNK2 | NJG0334821 | VERANOVA L.P. | NJG0345075 | ABB INSTALLATION PRODUCTS INC |
| NJG0324175 | AMAZON DOT COM SERVICES DJZ3 | NJG0335533 | AMAZON DOT COM SERVICES SNJ1 | NJG0345938 | AERO COAT SOURCE |
| NJG0324558 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES LLC - EWR8 | NJG0335738 | THE ORIGINAL BAGEL CO. | NJG0348163 | CMIC CMO USA |
| NJG0324663 | TARGET T3857 NJ FLOW CENTER | NJG0335967 | DYNAMIC BLENDING CO INC | NJG0349186 | OLD DOMINION FREIGHT LINE INC |
| NJG0325066 | TARGET T-9156 DISTRIBUTION CENTER | NJG0335983 | NEWARK REFRIGERATED WAREHOUSE | NJG0349445 | KARIOUT |
| NJG0327361 | IMPORTERS SERVICE CORP | NJG0336211 | AMAZON.COM SERVICES - EWRV | | |
| NJG0329118 | MANE USA | NJG0336441 | FREEDOM METALS LLC | | |